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Area churche slate services
Churches participating

in the Union Good Friday
services at the Akron

United Methodist Church

will be Athens United

Methodist, Silver Creek

Church of God, Akron U-

nited Methodist, Akron

Church of the Brethren,
Akron Church of God and

Omega Church.

Mrs. Phil Parker will

the organist. Rev.

J. D. Thomason, Reve Je

F. Baldwin, Rev. Claude

Fawns, Rev. Wayne John-

son and Rev. D. A. Eeng-
ston will speak.

Special choral pre-
sentations will be pgiv-

en by the United Metho-

dist Church choir in-

cluding Of The Seven Last

Words, Father Forgive
Them, Verily-Verily, To-

day Thou Shalt Be With

Me In Paradise, Woman,

Behold Thy Son, My God,

My God, Why Hast Thou

Forsaken Me?, I Thirst,

It is Finished, and In-

to Thy Hands I Command

My Spirit.
The services will be-

ginat 1 pem. and every—

one is invited to attend

regardless of his chur-

eh affiliation.

Receives Note

be

From Mrs. Nixon

Mrs. Isabella Lantz,
Mentone, received a

thank you note from the

first lady, Mrs. Rich-

ard Nixon, this week in

appreciation of a hand-

tatted hankerchief Mrs.

Lantz sent for Mrs. Nix-

on&#39 birthday.
The engraved card

read: Your thoughfulness
in remembering me on my

birthday is deeply ap-

preciated.
It was signed Patricia

Nixon.

On Dean’s List

At Manchester

Three area students

have been recognized for

academic achievement at

Manchester College by
being named to the

Dean&#39; List. They are:

Kathleen Crippen, the

daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Chas. A. Crippen, Re 2,
Rochester, a junior in

elementary educatione

Sheisa graduate of Ak-

ron High School.

Gary Teel, son of Mr.

and Mrs. John Teel, Re

1, Mentone, a sophomore
a graduate of Mentone

High School.

Bonnie Fisher,
ter of Mre

man F.

daugh-
and Mrs. Nor-

Fisher, Re 2;
Peru, a freshman. She

is a graduate of North

Miami High School.

Special Good Friday
services are planned by

the Mentone United Meth-

odist Church.

The Men&#39 Good Friday
breakfast will be held

at 6:15 aem. April 4 at

Teel&#39;s Restaurante. The

speaker will be Gaylord
Toll, former Mentone

principal who is now

principal at LaVille.

Darrell King will sing,
and Rev. Phillips will

give the prayere All

men are invited.

The Good Friday noon-

day service will be held

at the United Methodist

Church at 12:10 noon.

Miss Donna VanGilder

will speak and Mrs. Sar-

ah Becklund will sing.
Luncheon will be served

during the service.Miss
VanGilder, a teacher of

Spanish at LaVille High

Retires

Miss Olive Gillespie,
Akron, an employee of

Public Service Indiana

for the past 29 years,
retired Tuesday. Miss

Gillespie announced no

definite plans for the

future.

Her replacement
not been named.

has

served in South

in the Peace

Corps. The daughter of

Dr. and Mrs. Donald Van

Gilder, she will be vot-

ed among the ten most

outstanding young women

of Indiana for this

year. Mrs. Becklund, a

resident of Minneapolis,
is the daughter of Mrse

Dan Urschel.

School
America

See the church direct-

ory for a complete list-

ing of other special
Easter services.

= rr

No.
ananolis.

Granted Teaching

Mrs. Edward (Susan)
Kester, daughter of Mr.

and Mrs. R. Allen Keirn,
Akron, has been granted

a teaching assistantship
by the Department of

Speech Arts at the Amer-

ican University in Wash-

ington, D.C. She will

be working for a Masters

of Arts degree in Rhet-

oric and Public Address.

Her area of responsib-
ility will be in foren-

sics working with the

debate team. She has

been teaching in the

Columbia City High Scho-

ol in debate this year.
Mr. Kester will be

attending Wesley Theo-

logical Seminary, loca-

ted next to the Americ-

an University campus.
He is entering a four

year program of study
after which he will

graduate with a Masters

of Theology degree.

Egg Hunts Are Planned

Egg hunts for the

children of the local

area will be held in

various locations Satur-

day.

AKRON

Akron&#39;s annual Easter

egg hunt will be held

Saturday afternoon at

1:30 p.m. at the city
park. The hunt is spon-
sored by the Akron Cham-

ber of Commerce.
All children of the

community are urged to

enter the yearly event.

MENTONE

An egg hunt sponsored
by the Mentone United

Methodist Church will
be held at 10:30 a.m.

Saturday. All children

up to and including the

6th grade are invited.

A film will be shown.

TALMA

A Community Egg Hunt

for all the children up
to and including the 6th

grade will be held at

the Talma United Metho-

dist church Saturday at

1:30 pom. An Easter

film will be shown.

Tours With DePauw Choir

Miss Lynne Utter, dau—

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.

Howard Utter, Akron, is

a member of the DePauw

University choir cur-—

rently touring the south

on a nine-day concert

tour.

The

sity
direction

Graeme Cowen,

pear in Indiana, Ken—

tucky, Tennessee and

Louisianna before start—

ing home April 5.

The choir gave two

Palm Sunday services at

31-voice Univer-

Choir, under the

of Professor
will ap-

Madison, Ind. and at

the University of Ken-

tucky. The group made

three appearances in

Nashville, Tenn. on Mon-

day and on Tuesday gave

a full concert before

the United Methodist

Church&#39;s Board of Evan-

gelism. They sang for

a Holy Thursday Commun-

ion in Metairie, a sub-

urb of New Orleans.

Miss Utter, a gradu-
ate of Akron High Scho-

ol, has been active in

campus music activities
at DePauw.

Talma students win trophies
All of the students

at the Talma Jr. High
School have been involv—

ed in several different

tournaments held during
their physical education
classes during the past
several weeks.

Play-offs were recent—

ly held in all areas of

activity with winners

receiving trophies for

their efforts.

Girls participating in

table tennis, free th-

rows, shuttlerun, teth-

erball, four - square,
sit upsand volley ball.

Sixth grade winners were

Betty Hively in table

tennis, tether ball and

four square; Lisa Boggs

Melinda
throws};

in shuttle run;

Hartzler, free

Rebecca Norman, sit-upSe
Members of the winn-

ing volleyball team

were Jeanine Beard,
Christine Benson, Stacy
Stavedahl, Debbie Jones,

Cathy Newman, Wanda

Ruff, Kandy Malott,
Frances Bolen, Cathy
Lester, Teresa Baber,
Patty Hittle and Sally

Sinclair.
Seventh grade winners

were Lisa Harman, table

tennis; Candy Smythe,
free throws; Rene Rager,

shuttle run; Janet Sch-

ipper, tetherball, Pam

Wagner, sit ups; and

Vickie Crissinger, four

square.
Members of the win-

ning volleyball team

were Cathy Creighton,
Danni Smith, Belinda

Larrew, Caren Coplen,
Beverly Boyer, Jessica

Gross, Jerry Jackson,
Peggy Woolley, Sherry

McGowen.
The boys participated

in free throws, table

tennis, tetherball, sit

ups, pegboard, rope

climb, chinups and four

square.
The sixth grade winn-

ers were Del Acton, peg-

board and tether balls

Mike Lewis, free throws;

Cont. on back page
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Assistantship

Named Trucking
Director

The Common Carrier

Conference-I rregu lar

Route, American Truck-

ing Association, Inc.

at arecent meeting held

in New Orleans, La. el-

ected Richard Dickerhoff

of Dickerhoff Trucking,
Mentone, amember of its

Board of Directors for

a one-year term.

The meeting was at-

tended by over 350 per-

sonS.

The organization was

formed to represent for-

hire motor common car-

riers over irregular
routes and member s hip
comes fromall 48 of the

continental United Sta-

tes, Canada, Australia

and Europe.
Highlights of the

meeting included addres-

ses by Congressman Ger-

ald Ford (R-Mich.), the

COP Congressional Lead-

er, and Mrs. Virginia Mae

Brown, Chairman of the

Interstate Commerce Com-

mission.

School To Be

Clesed Friday
Local schools will be

closed all day Friday;
dismissing at the usual

time Thursday evening
and recovening at the

usual time Monday morn-

ing.

Directors

Are Elected

Three men were re-el-

ected directors of the

Fulton County Farm Bur-

eau Cooperative Associ-
ation at its annual me-

eting Monday night. El-

ected to one year terms

were Robert Runkle, Hen-

ry township, and Robert

Raker, -Liberty. Jack

Severns, Rochester, was

re-elected for a three-

year term.

New directors elected

were Richard Brown, Aub-

beenaubbee, two years}
Charles Feldman, New-

castle, and Marion Chiz-

um, Union, both for
three years.

Holdover directors are

John Frederick, Wayne,
and Dennis Foor, Rich-

land.



Dear Sirs;

Ed Hauser, and

olice force.

re.

ron

to time, I

of Ed

Akron.

From time

hear criticism

Hauser and our

Police force.

I think they need a

pat on the back, rather

than a kick.
The Akron Police have-

corrected me on several

eccasions, and in every
instance, they were ri-

eht, and I was wrong,
and I have no critisism

of the way in which I

was corrected.

No enforcement agency
is in a “Love Making
Contest&quot;.

In order to have a

good place to live, it

is necessary to have
rules to go by, and some

one to enforce the rules,
that is just the nature

of the human being.
I do not know the sal-

aries of the Akron Police

but favor an increase
in their salaries, by
way of appreciation.

Yours truly,
Ben Barnett

Mental Health
Association Meets

The board of directors
of the Fulton County

Mental Health Associat-
ion met Monday evening
in the Edison room for
its regular monthly me-

eting. The meeting was

called to order by Mrs.
Ross Burdge, president.

During the business

meeting, plans were dis-
cussed for the annual

membership drive which
will be held in May. In

conjunction with the

membership drive, the
Association will be con-

ducting a survey of co-

urity residents in co-op-
eration with the Mental

Health Association in

Indiana. Details of
these projects will be

made public next month.
Mrs. Maurice Keyser,

a sponsor of the Gold

Teens, reported that
the teen-agers are con-

tinuing their monthly
parties for patients

at Logansport State Hos-

pital. (Gold Teens is

a group of local girls
interested in doing vo-

lunteer work at the
state hospital.)

The board reviewed

chapter by-laws
discussed various pr-

oposed revisions. Some
revisions were made and

the by-laws were accep-
ted.

The president announ-

ced she would be repres-
enting the chapter at

the annual Presidents’

Roundtable Conference,
sponsored by the Mental
Health Association in
Indiana, on March 27 in

Indianapolis.
Eight members were

present. The next meet-
ing will be April 28 at

7:30 inthe Edison room.
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Akron Court of Honor Is Held

Don Coplen, Mark Har-

ris, Charles Hileman and
Steve Swope had the op-

ening ceremony for the
Akron Boy Scout Court

of Honor held last Thur-

sday. .

Scouts promoted
Tenderfoot rank were

Walter Stratton, Terry
Fletcher and Kevin Duz-

enbury.
Scouts promoted to

second class were Randy
Hileman, Melvin Klein,
Walter Stratton, Keith
Powers and Tony Hobbs.

to

Scouts receiving mer-

it badges were Mark Har-

ris, reading and coin

collecting; David Eden-

burn, music and reading;
Steve Swope, forestry,
Indian lore, and elec-

tricity; Mitch Harris,
coin collecting and

reading, and Bob Swope
sculpturing, art and

dairying.
Don Coplen. Mark Har-

ris, Charles Hileman and

Steve Swope had the

closing ceremony.

Histor of
The rich history of

the cross’ is shrouded
in legend and supersti-

tion. A crucifix was

said to have shed blood
in 1512, during an Eas-
ter Day battle between
the French and Spanish.

A statue of Christ on

the cross reportedly
performed healing wond-

ers during the Plague
of Malaga in 1649. Le-

gend also has it that
when St. Francis of As-
sisi was praying, a voi-

ce from the crucifix
told him, “Repair my

house.&quot; At first he
took &quot;house to mean

church; when he later
learned that it meant

his own spiritual life,
he renounced his world-

ly goods and took up
orders. And the old

wives&#39 tale still per-
sists in some quarters
that the Gypsies are

accursed because one of
them, a wayfaring met-

alsmith, made the nails
that were used at the

Crucifixion!

Legend says that the
erucifixyion cross was

made of four types of
wood--to represent the

four corners of the

earth. The simple Lat-
in cross, with an up-
right and single short-

er transom, is the com-

monest. With two tran-

soms it is called a par-
triarchal cross; With

three, a papal cross. A

cross widely used by
Slavs and others of Ea-

stern rites has two

transoms and a slanting
erosspiece below.

CALENDAR

FRIDAY, APRIL 4

Mentone Scramblers
will have business meet-

ing at p.m. in the

Burket gym.

the Cross

TUESDAY, APRIL 8

The Anthony Nigo Chap-
ter, DAR, will meet

=

at

6:30 p.m. at Teel’s Res-

taurant, Mentone, for a

special dinner meeting.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 9

The Seward Home Ex-

tension Club will meet

at 1:30 P.M. at the home

of Mrs. Frank Nelson,
north of Burket. Mrs.

Wilbur Latimer will be

co-hostesSe

The Mentone Homemaker
Extension Club will meet

at 1:30 at the home of
Mrs. Harry Sullivan.
This is achanege of date.

The Silver Lake Amer-

ican Legion Auxiliary
will host a card party
for both men and women

at 7 p.m. sharp in the

Conservation Building.

THURSDAY, APRIL 10
The Akron Extension

Homemaker&#39;’s Club will
meet inthe home of Mrs.

Brenice Fites at 1:30

p.m.

AKRON
Lavon Stout entertain-

ed her family and friends
at a pre-Easter dinner
on Palm Sunday. Guests

were, Mrs. Thelma Kanou-
se of Rochester, Mrs.
H. F. Berglan of Amboy,
Mr. and Mrs. George
Troyer of Kokomo, Mr.

and Mrs. F. M. Templin,
Mr. and Mrs. Merle Tem-

plin and son, Todd, of

Converse, Mr. and Mrs.
fob Stout and daughters,
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence
Speicher of Wabash, Mr.

and Mrs. Fredrick Lantz
and sons, Mr. and Mrs.

Boyd Stout and children
of Elkhart. Afternoon

visitors were Miss Mary
Hinslaw of Wabash, and
Daniel Stout of Roann,

and Mrs, Mary Leininger
of Akron.

Spring, that elusive
charmer, continues just
around the corner and
just out of our reach.
March came in like a

lamb and exited only a

little colder than it
began, certainly not

lion-like. Between
times, it gave us a few

days of weather so balmy
the urge to wash windows
or rake the yard or just
goof off almost, but not

quite, overcame us. It
will be good to see

spring, though. A diet
of the dreary winter
drab gets tiresome and
makes us ready for the

orilliance of spring
flowers and fresh green
leaves.

It. looked like spring
one night this week
when, cold as it was

Serves In
Mobile Flotilla

Fireman Charles Rich-
ard Westerman, USN, son

of Richard L. Westerman,
R. 1, Akron, is serving

with River Assault Flo-
tilla One, aunit of the
Mobile Riverline Force

in Vietnam.
Members of the flot-—

illa man heavily armed

gunzo0ats, most of which
are conversions of World

War II amphibious land-

ing craft. These boats
are used in providing
close logistic and gun-
fire support for units

of the Army’s Ninth In-

fantry Division of the

Mekong Delta.
The versatile

Riverline Force
combined team of Navy

and Army units. Oper-
ating from Navy seago-

ing ships anchored in
the rivers, Army infan-
try assault the enemy
from Navy troop carriers
while heavily armed and
armcred Navy gunboats
provide gunfire support

and necessary supplies
of food, water and amm-

unition.

Mentone School

The seniors toured

the Logansport state

hospital Wednesday.
Members of the Future

Nurses will visit the

state school at Fort

Wayne on May 9. The

trip was originally set

for April 4 but had to

be postponed because of

spring vacation.
A convocation and

puppet showwill be pre-
sented Tuesday, Apr. 8,

to elementary students.

Members of the cast

&quot;T Importance of

Being Ernest&quot; went to

the Triton school last

Friday to see the play
presented there by the

LaVille school.

On Wednesday, members

of the biology classes

will visit the Museur

of Science and Industry
in Chicago.

The Home Ec. girls wil’

go on a field trip to

Nappanee Monday where

they will visit Coppes
Kitchens and Pletcher &#39

Village. They will al-
so attend Ritzcraft&#39;s
Mobile Home Shew at Ar-

gos.

Mobile
is a

of

some enterprising young-
ster managed to get his

boy kite aloft. We
stood awhile and marvel-

ed at it. We often had
good luck with plain

o1d-diamond-shaped kites
as youngsters, but box

kites were something
else. The old kite mag-
icis gone, however, and

we can&#39; even get the

boys* regular kites to

stay up. Just one big
nose dive after another.

The few warm days of

spring we did have prov-
ed to us that some good
guys still exist ina
world that sometimes
seems not to care about

anyone else. The boys,
with some strong parent-

al prodding, picked up
limbs that had blown in-

to the yard, and, with-
out any prodding, set

fire to them in the
trash barrel. This
would have been fine if

one of the sticks hadn&#39;t

toppled out and set the

hay field afire. While
Loren and Todd beat the
flames with shovels,

Doug ran back and forth
with buckets of water

while still-recuperating
Mama wrung her hands (I
always was a better hand

wringer thana fire put-
ter outer,anyway). Just

as it appeared they were

not going to succeed in
their efforts and we

would have to join the

list of grass fire vic-
tims, a truck full of

men we had never seen

arrived. They jumped
out, grabbed burlap bags
and shovels from their
truck and within five

or ten minutes had the
fire extinguished, had

reloaded their equip-
ment and driven away.

We still don&#39; know who

they were, but we read-

ily add them to our

list of &quot;th good guys.&qu
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Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

Fulton county will ask the board of county
commissioners at their setting neryt week for

an election on the question of “wet&quot or “dry”
for the neyt two years.

Henry Harsh&#39;s baby boy, Dar, is recovering
nicely from a severe illness occasioned by a

heavy cold.

Eggs from winter laying. Strain S. C. Brown

leghorns. 50¢ per setting. $2.50 per hundred.

F.S. Strong.
Henry Sommers says his veterinary practice

keeps him busy almost day and night. There is
considerable illness in the lower creation of

the animal kingdom.
The Peru saloon keepers, miffedat the farm-

ers for voting Miami county “dry&qu have remov-

ed the hitching racks which formerly stood

near their saloon. It is not stated whether

the feed yards voted “wet&quo or &quot;dr but any-

way it is their time to smile.

It is said Congressman Barnhart will intro-

duce a bill in Congress to oppose the gove-
ernment printing envelopes. At present the go-
vernment prints, furnishes the paper and stamp

on a hundred envelopes for $2.16; or in other

words, besides the stamp, the government print-
er furnishes

opes fur sixteen cents. And it furnishes the

paper and prints postal cards for nothing. No

wonder the government is getting into debt.

Is there any reason on earth for a government
to make a postal, put a cent stamp on it and

ship it to any part of the United States and,
then sell it for only the price of the stamp,

actually giving away the work necessary to

make it and the stock in the card.

40 YEARS AGO

The Akron High School Baseball team journey-
to Mentone Wednesday afternoon where they were

administered the emblem of defeat, a score of

13-2 in favor of Mentone. It seems that the

boys were not very well versed in the art of
baseball at the present time, but there is

plenty of chance for recovery as practice
makes perfect.

Mr. and Mrs.

Sunday dinner

Mr. and Mrs. Frances Kindig.
Mr. and Mrs. Lyndus Latimer and Mrs. Lloyd

Rickle spent Monday evening with Mr. and Mrs.

Thomas Judd.

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Crockett spent Wednesday
evening in Warsaw, the guests of Mr. and Mrs.

A. W. loges.
Lester Davis returned Tuesday to Greencastle

where he is attending DePauw University, after

spending afew days here with his parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Voris Davis.
Mr. andMrs. G. W. Kline and daughter, Paula

Lou, were the week-end guests of her parents,
Mr. and Mrs. L. F. Ebert of Columbus, Ohio.

Herbert Harter entertained at

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Taylor and

25 YEARS AGO
Mona Lee, Martha Ann and Marilyn Sue Sulli-

van spent the week-end with their aunt, Mrs.

Herb Carlile, and family.
&quot;Ju Boy Junction,&quot; the name selected by

school students for their new teen canteen,
will be officially open next Tuesday night.
Dick Landis is president of the organization
and Norma Jean Kuhn is vice-president. Mary
Ann Whittenberger is secretary and Ray Riley
is treasurer.

Jack Morris and Jay Emahiser returned Sun-

day from a vacation trip to Hot Springs, Ark.

The township fire truck was called to. the

George Smith residence in the Olive Beth-

el neighborhood Monday to extinguish a fire
which started in a window casing on the sec-

ond floor. It is believed the fire was start-

ed by ashes from a pipe, which had been dump-
ed on the sill.

10 YEARS AGO

Miss Judith Mae Smith, Mentone, has been

chosen winner of four RCA-Victor LP record

albums for her outstanding recipe in the Kro-

ger-Westinghouse &quot;Junior Cook of the Year™
contest.

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Ferree was honored on

their 4O0Oth wedding anniversary, Sunday, with
a family style dinner at the Sunny Mede Cafe
in Warsaw.

Mrs. Frank Dawson has returned from a two-

week trip to Corning, N. Y. and Buffalo, N.Y.
where she visited relatives.

Gary Brown came from Culver-Stockton College
in No. to visit his parents, Mr. and Mrs.

George Brown, over Easter.

USE CLASSIFIED ADS

the paper and prints 100 envel-

AKRON

Mrs. Harley Rogers
was dismissed from Wood-
lawn Hospital on Monday

and taken to Plymouth,
where her address is in
care of Pilgrim&#39;s Manor,
Plymouth, Indiana and

she would appreciate
hearing fromher friends.

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Faw-
ley of Ft. Wayne were

Sunday afternoon guests
of Mrs. A. E. Scott.

Mr. and Mrs. Chris

Flessing of South Bend
were Sunday guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Bal-

lenger.
Mr. and

Meredith
Mrs. John

and children,
Marianne and Mark, of

Ft. Wayne were Sunday
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Meredith. Marianne
remained for a week&#39;
visit with her egrand-
parents.

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold

Heeter of Gary and Miss
Grace Bleschof Ft. Way-

ne are spending a week

in Akron. On Sunday,
they spent the day with
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Mere-

dith.

Mr. and Mrs.

Sheetz and
the week-end
with friends.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Gast

and family have moved

to the former Jack Mor-

ris home north of town.

Mrs. Ralph Pratt left

Saturday with Mrs. Rol-

and Pratt and daughters
for a trip to Florida.

They plantovisit Fran-

ces (Churchell) Ruane

at North Miami Beach;
and also do some sight-
seeing.

Dr. E. A. Whallon has
returned to his home

from Winona Hospital -in

Indianapolis.
Mr. and Mrs. Ethus

Burton and family were

called to Somerset, Ky.
recently due to the se-

vere illness of Mrs.
Burton&#39;s mother, Mrs.

Bernettie Girdler, who
was stricken with a

stroke and heart attack.

Larry
sons spent

in Iowa

Conve

Miss

spent
at the

Brucker.
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Kin-

dig and Tami and Greg of

Holland, Mich. spent the

week-end with Mr. and

Mrs. Leon Kindig. Tami
and Greg remained for a

week&#39; visit. Sunday
dinner guests of the

Kindigs were Mr. and

Mrs. Loren Sheetz and

sons.

Arrissa Black

Tuesday evening
home of Renee

Mrs. Roy Leininger
spent a few days last
week in Elkhart with
Mrs. Arlo Gray, Mr. and
Mrs. Fred Lantz and Mr.
and Mrs. A.C. Hammerel.

On Sunday, Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Alt and

family were in LaPorte

to visit Mr. and Mrs.

Harold Tesch. Later ,

they called Mr. and

Mrs. Louis Alt in Est-

ero, Florida.

Happiness is
Dr. Whallon being

home from the hospital.
Hope we can soon see his

lovely flowers in the
window again.

Seeing the lovely
Signs of spring at Har-

vey&#39 including the

gladioli bulbs Mrs. Pet-

rosky was arranging the
other day.

Seeing that handsome

baby boy of the Tom
Fites.

T leave

i

ARRON

}Phone

083-7023

to my wife&quot

He meant to leave security. But because

his estate had shrunk, other bequests ate

up alli the money. His wife inherited

anguis instead of the rest and relaxation he

hoped for. May we suggest that you review

your Will and estate plans with your

Attorney? We&# be glad to explain how our

services as Executor and Trustee may fit
into such a reconsideration of your plans.

Ww
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DOUGLAS OLDHAM

JOIN. us!

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

Corner West and Central Streets

AKRON, INDIANA

INVITES YOU
to attend and be inspired

by the preaching of Dr.

Dale Oldham, and spec-

ial music programs by

Douglas Oldham, begin-

ning Sunday morning

April 6 and continuing

nightly thereafter through

April 11. Evening services

will begin at 7:30. Dr.

Cldham is a former pas-

tor of our church (1928-

1931) and is known around

ine world for his radio messages on “The Christian. Brotherhood Hour.” Douglas

Oldham is now featured solist on that same program.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!

DR. DALE OLDHAM



News of the Tippecanoe Area
Mrs. William Martin

Mrs. Fostie Sill has

returned to her home af-—

ter spending some-time

in Bradenton, Fla. She

was a Monday dinner gu-

est of Mr.e- and Mrs.

Glendon Bailey and was

a Friday dinner guest
of her sister, Mrs. Dot-

tie Rohrer, in Mentonee

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence

Senff of Ladysmith, Wis.

and Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Senff were Thursday din-

ner guests of Mre and

Mrs. Adam Sarber of Bou-

rbon. Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Huff of Bremen were af-

ternoon callers of the

Senff family.
Mr. and Mrs. Mel Spen-

cer of Pioneer, O. were

week-end guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Joe Hawkins and

family. Sunday evening
callers were Mre and

Mrs. Cary Davis and

Rhorda of Plymouth.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Overmyer were Thursday
evening visitors of Mr.

and Mrs. Glendon Bailey.
Margie Fites is spend-

ing her Easter vacation

with her parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Ryval Fites,
and Ricky and Julia Anne

Moriarty is spending
hers at the home of her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Wm. Martin, and Marla.

Both are students at In-

diana State University.

Mr. and Mrs. Warren

McInitre and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Chas. Loz-
ler were Sunday supper

Buests of Mr. and Mrs.
Dean Blackford and fam-

ily at Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis

Smith entertained Sunday
night in honor of the

first birthday of their

son Tommy. Guests were

his Smith grandparents
from Alexander, Mr. and

Mrs. Marty Montalbano,
Mr. and Mrs. Benny Mont—

albano and family Mrs.

Marie Ballenger and sons

and Jim Pearl of Bour-

bon and Mrs. Sarah Blac-

kford.
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond

Tevault and Mike and

Mary were Sunday evening
visitors of Mr. and Mrs.

Raymond Banke and fam-

ily in So. Bend.

Mr, and Mrs. Frank

Winger of Mishawaka were

Sunday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Walters.

Celie Wagoner of Fort

Wayne is visiting her

and
and

grandparents, Mre

Mrs. Jack Wisely,
Dan.

Dr. and Mrs. Eugene
Ward and family of Ar-

gos and Mrs. Sarah Blac-

kford were Sunday after-

noon visitors of Mre

and Mrs. Ray Harroff and

family and Mr. and Mrs.

Marty Montalbano, Bour-

bon.
and Mrs. David

Jones and Kristi were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrse Howard

Jones and daughters of

Bremen.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Shiv-

ely and Mark and Brenda

of Lafayette spent the

week-end with Mr. and

Mrs. Russell Shively.
The children remained
for the weeke

Clara Mae Warren was

a Saturday night guest
of her grandparents, Mr.

and Mrs. Russell Warren

Rev. and Mrs. Robert

Willbanks and Bobby of

Ft. Wayne were Saturday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Keith Sill and fam-

ily.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Senff and Kathy of Gen-

oa, Ill. and Dale Senff
of Great Lakes, Till.

spent the week-end with

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Sen-

ff. Additional guests
for Sunday dinner were

Mr. and Mrse Elson Weav—

er and family of Lapaz;
Mr. and Mrs. James Mc-

Kinney and family, Cul-

ver; Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Senff of Mentone; Mre

and Mrs. Robt. Heinke

and family, Bremen; Mr.

and Mrs. Gene Weaver and

daughter of Tyner; Rus~

sell Senff and family,
Mishawaka; Mrs. Arlena

Emerick and Billy of No.

Liberty and Mrs. David

Miller and family of

Walkertone

Fifteen members of the

Missionary Society of

the Tippecanoe Community
Church met recently at

the home of Mrs. Sarah

Blackford. The next

meeting will be at the

home of Mrs. William

Blackford.
The March meeting of

the Pioneer Girls was

held at the Tippecanoe
Community Church and it

honored the pals and

the motherse Present

were Lorri McInitre,
Caroline Thompson, Bren-

da Claston, Jody Barrett

accidents. fires, burglaries,

insuran Adj

in Z fiel &quoo ‘pa tire
t job aipresent tra

tend resident Nrat
FLORIDA, or LAS VEGAS, NEV:

coupon and mail it today.

| |APPROVED TERA

INSURANCE ADJUSTERS SCHOOLS, Dept.
7915 State Line, Kansas City, Missouri 64114

State..

.. Ehgidie for VA Benefits?

MEN WANTED NOW
TO TRAIN AS CLAIM ADJUSTERS

Insurance Adjust and Investigators are

badly needed due t the tremendous in-

crease of claims Hecutti from automobile
storms,

and industnal accidents. Over 50 million
dollars worth of claims paid each day

nots,

usters Schools of 1872 N.7 Stree ‘Mi Florida, can train you to
in this exciting, fast m:

at two weeks at
school owned facilitie A MIAMI BEACH,

(ADA.

Exc
i

For

details without obligation, fill out the

ACCREDITED

NATIONAL
HOME STUDY
COUNCIL

UNDER NE

Lo
eee

lea

IN-1

Age

Cindy Carpenter, Cindy
Lemler, Debra Livengood,
Carla and Debra Kreft,

Lorraine Flory, Teresa

Flory, Diane Drochner,
Becky Cabrara, Anna Wor-

sham, Mesdames Treva

Moore, Warren McIntire,
James Gabhart, Martha

Thompson, Danny Barrett,
Chas. Carpenter, Edwin

Drochner, Kirk Liven—

good, Milo Reichard and

Gene Worsham.

Olive Bethel News
Binion Cem, 903-5053

Mr. and Mrs.

ley, Milford,
and Mrs.

Glen Smi-

Ill., Mr.
Devon Haimbau-

gh of Rochester spent
Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Saf-

ford.

Mr.

Eaton

and Mrs.

of So. Whitley
spent Wednesday with

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Coy

and Helen.

Mr. Walter Carpenter
and daughter, Mrs. Jim

Carpenter of Honolula,
Hawaii spent Sunday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs.

Lee Marsh.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leininger spent Sunday
with Mr. and Mrs. Chas.

Overmeyer of Rochester.

Blanche Wells spent
Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Hat-

field. Other guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Bill

Hatfield and children

of Mentone.
Mrs. Harry Miller,

Mrs. Fred Romig and Ed-

ith Rhodes spent Wednes-

day afternoon with Grace

and Viola Shively.
Mrs. Steve Kerby and

Barbie and Susie of Gal-

veston and Mrs. Steve

Bell, Larry and Penny
of Rochester spent Sun-

day with Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Cox and Helen,

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Wil-
dermuth spent Sunday

with Mr. and Mrs. Lee

Marsh.
Mr. and Mrs. Floyd

Coy and children spent
Sunday evening with her

grandmother, Mrs. Ray
Ooley at the Plymouth
Nursing Home.

Albert

Sue Daine was a

dinner guest Wednesday
evening of Grace, Viola

and Ernest Shively.

Mrs.

Newcestie News
wr Tavary Manteamere

ARMED
SERVICES

teickick

NEws

Arny Specialist Four
Paul E. McGlennen, 20,
son of Mr. and Mrs. Ray-
mond McGlennen, Silver

Lake, waS assigned to

the lst Armored Divis-
ion Feb. 27 at Ft. Hood,
Texas.

Anew address for Pvt.

Roger D. Yarian has been

received. It is:
Pvt.. Roger D. Yarian
2527901
Y-2.B Co.

2nd ITR
MC h Camp Pendleton,

California 92055

Lavoy Montgomery will

in South Bend with
cousin, Mrs. Bea

Berryman, and his aunt,
Mrs. Orah Byrer.

The annual Easter egg
hunt will be held Satur-

day, April 5, at 1:30

p.m. at the United Meth-
odist Church at Talma.

3rd Bnd.

U.S, AIR FORCES, Thai-
land: Airman First Class

David W. Braillier, son

of Mr. and Mrs. I. W.

Braillier of R. 1, War-

Saw, 15 on duty at Udorn

Royal Thai AFB, Thailand.

Airman Braillier, a

corrosion control spec-
ialist, is a member of

the Pacific Air Forces.

Before his arrival in

Thailand, hewas assign-
ed to Dover AFB, Del.

James Michael Bellamy,
son of Mrs. Ethel Bell-

amy, Mentone, has en-

listed in the U. S. Ar-

my at Indianapolis, ac-

cording to the local Ar-

my recruiter SFC Sylvan Sta GanGeen Comp.eee
T. Kokle.

~

Se him now!

Cc BE. RAUSCHEE

TS Wet om St

Rechester, Indiana

Wesvaance

‘NEW OFFICE HOURS

BEGINNING - APRIL 1, 1969

9:00 A.M. - 12:00 Noon

2:00 PM. - 6:00 P.M.

9:00 AM.

2:00 P.M.

9:00 AM.

9:00 AM.

2:00 PM.

9:00 AM.

2:00 PM.

9:00 AM.

Monday ....

Tuesda:

Wednesday .

Thursday

Friday .....

Saturday .-..

12:00 Noen

5:00 P.M.

12:00 Noon

12:00 Noon

6:00 P.M.

12:00 Noon

5:00 P.M.

12:00 Neon

WYMOND B. WILSON,
MENTONE, INDIANA

Go to the church of your choice on Sunday

Then take the family out to dinner at the famous

STEER INN RESTAURANT
LOCATED ON ST. ROAD 15,

Visit our new Smorgasbord each Sunday
DINING ROOM OPEN 11:00 A.M. UNTIL 8:00 PM. *

A variety of meats

9 selected hot foods

A salad bar with 20 salads

Choice of desserts

1& MILES NORTH OF SILVER LAKE, INDIANA

a
2

&a

a
£

&a

FEATURING

s



NEW BOOKS
BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New Non-Fiction:

The Tragedy of Lyndon
Johnson by Eric Coldman.

ormer special consul-

tant to the President
examines, with ob jectiv-
ity, the triumphs and

failures of the Johnson
administration.

The Seekers
Stearn. Drugs

new generation.
Raven Seek Thy Broth-

er by avin Maxwe

This book envokes the

primitive beauty of the
Scotish Highlands and

the two wild creatures,
the otters Edal and Te-
ko. It is a self-por-

trait enlivened by cour-

age and humor, full of
marvelous anecdotes, de-

scriptions of people and

landscapes, birds and

animals, times of com-

edy and tragedy.

by Jesse

and the

Fiction:

Sunday the Rabvi Stay-
ed Home by Harry Kemel-
man. New adventures of
the “rabbi-sleuth&quot; Dav-
id Small. This novel
takes place during the

Passover holiday. When
the kids return home
from college, the rabbi
finds himself deeply in-
volved in the hang-ups

of the younger genera-
tion -- the new freedom,
race relations, drugs..

and, unexpectedly, mur-

der.

Tell Me That You Love
Me, Junie Moon b Mar)j-—

orie Kellogg. This de-

eply affecting novel of
love among the wounded,

is the story of three

people whom life has
treated cruelly. One,

the heroine Junie Moon,
has been disfigured by

a deranged lover. The

second suffers froma
progressive neurologic-

al disease andthe third
is a paraplegic. This
is the story of their

adventures when upon
being discharged’ from
the hospital and having

no place to go, they
decide to live together.

And just a note about
the service we receive
from the State Library

at Indianapolis. If you
are needing information
about almost anything
from soup to nuts, want

to read a book that we

don’t have, have a tern

paper to write and neec

more reference, etc.,
did you know that the
State Library will send

us these things upon
our request, usually
within a week? This is

free of charge and we

7 aT)

MOTOROLA
and

PHILCO

Sales & Service
Color - Black and white

BAKER
Jewelry

&
Appliance

Mentone

are given a month before
they must be returned.

Newcastie
Club Meets

The first meeting of
the Happy-Go-Lucky 4-H
Club was held-March 24

at the home of Mrs. Dick
Burkhardt. The pledge

of the American Flag was
led by Lu Anne Utter and
the 4-H Pledge by Mary
Beth Bryant.

Holly Long and Laura
Utter won prizes on the
baloon breaking contest

and the number of words
that were made from

“Easter.”
It was suggested that

the girls try_to visit
several places of edu-
cational interest. Pla-

ces named were Dean&#39;
Se er ocker Plant

and the jail.
The next meeting will

“be April 8 at the home
of the leader, Mrs. Bur-

Khardt.

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS

April 3, 1969
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*“Smokies pkg 69
Staffed or bulk

HOME MADE SAUSAGE Ib. 59¢

Sitark and Wetzel HICKORY SMOKED Whole or Half

‘Assorted avers

JELLO Famil Size.
. -

NAPKIN
. .

°

‘SLICED PICKLED or HAIWARD

AUNT NELLIES BEET 32 49
SANDWICHF throm e frozen PIC KLESfeod and dairy

department

beat - Cauliflower 4 az $
BO Elsie Ice Cream 22: 7 O

WHIP CREAM. tt 29
C CiCHE 2 S

CINNA ROLLS Qi 49
Deans VIM

Webers new

Brown & Serve French Rolls ”pkg. 29¢

For wondertul Waldorf Salad
.WiNis

349°
STRAW .. 69°

GREE PEPPER =~

We also have canned, boneless and regular hams.
All priced right.

For those who like Turkey, we have them also.

Tray Pack

Cut U Fryer I 45
Whol Fryer I 39

enerNreens —~ YAMS.. 3. 49
Grou Chuck I 6

3-239& ~ Potatoe .: 5 Platter Bacon I 69

LEMLE MARKE
Meurs: Open Monday eats

7:30 am. te 6 pmFriday and Suterdey open until pm.
Cleeed all any Sunde

MIX or MATCH Relish Tray Speciais

RE RADISHE =&lt;»

GREE ONION =o 1

Grade A 2; des. box

Just the size for

SMALL EGGS 89¢

POTATO CH



early spring with a fer-
tilizer high in nitrogen,

in phosphorous and
in potassium ,

of one pound act-

N per 1,000 square
(more if slow re-
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Dsei & Son Steven Bruce

Mrs. Leola Mae Simp-
son, 57, R. 5, Rochest-
er, died at 8 p.m. Tue-
sday in Westville. She
had been ill three years.

Born April 22, 1911,
at Watseka, I11., she
was the daughter of
Stanley and Bertha Stra-
wser Smith. She had re-

sided in Talma_ since
1951, moving from Ship-

shewanna. She was a

member of the Talma
Methodist church and

the WSCS.

Surviving are her mo-

ther, Mrs. Bertha Smith,
Sturgis, Mich.; two

sons, Larry, Rochester,
and Doug, of Warsaw;
two sisters, Mrs. Dey
(Opal) Hostetler, Stur-
gis, Mich.,
Dennis

Wolcottville,
grandchildren.
Final rites will be

conducted at 1:30 p.m.
Friday at the King Mem-

A native of Silver
Lake, Mrs. Olive Marsh,
died Thursday at the
Goshen General Hospital
at the age of 102,

She was the daughter
of Elias and Elizabeth
Aukerman Hively and the
widow of Jacob S. Marsh.
She had lived in Nappan-
ee the past ten years,
Moving there from Chi-
cago.

She

nephew,
Nappanee.

Funeral services were
conducted Sunday at Nap-

panee. Burial was in
the South Pleasant cem-

etery near Silver Lake.

Kesling
Mrs. Jane K. Kesling,

86, aformer Gilead res-

ident, died last Friday
at anursing home in Ft.
Wayne. She had resided
in Ft. Wayne a number of

years.

is survived by a

Ray Hively, of

X

TEAM STANDINGS
wou

Hersch’s Sinclair 29
Silveus & Bradway 28
First Nat. Bank 28
Pepsi-Cola 25

Warsaw Off. Sply. 24
Dickerhoff Trkge. 24

Utter&#39;s Service 20
Secrist & Sons 20

Broadway Tavern 15
Bledsoe Buick 13

Smitty&#39 Tavern 9
Goodyear Store 4

NATIONAL LEAGUE
High Team Series

Hersch’S Sinclair. .2623
High Team Game

Dickerhofft Trkg.....912
High Individual Series

Cy omas

High Individual Games
cy omas

, » B

Warner; 210, W. Smith;-
214, 215, L. Smiths; 202
R. Mahligs 213, J. How-
ard; 221, C. Long; 210

R. Ring; 209, D. Ring;-
220, D. Gosherts; 201.

New Image Seen In

Home Economics
The old &quot;co and sew&qu

Public image of home
economics in Hoosier

high schools should be
greatly modified, ac-

cording to State Super-
intendent Richard Wells,

who says twenty-six Ind-
iana school corporations
now offer thirty-three

occupational training
Programs that are de—

Signed to lead directly
into gainful employment
immediately after grad-
uation in such jobs as
child care, food serv-

ice, and home care of
the elderly.

Local schools partic-
ipating include Wawasee

High School and the Up-
per Wabash Vocational
School.

orial home in Mentone.
Burial will be in the
Mentone cemetery.

Metzger

She was the daughter
of Jacob and Rebecca
Moore King and was born
Dec. 2, 1882 in Arkansas.

Surviving area daugh-
.

2
ter, Mrs. Russell Shaf-_-.Mrs. Cloice H. (Win-

er, Coldwater, Mich.;ifred) Metzger, 59, R.
3 grandson, and nieces2, Claypool, died Sunday ana nephews.afternoon at the Luther- Funeral services for

an hospital in Ft. Wayne. mrs. Kes ing were con-She had been in failing qucted Monday afternoonhealth the past year. at the Haupert funeralThe daughter of Ches- home, Akron, with Rev.ter and Mary E. Leiter paniel Bengston offici-|W. Duzenby ee Ingalls, she was born ating. Burial was in
ste

Sentinel sam
i

Sehr _ April 15, 1909 and was the Caerte cemetery.ressogr Multigraph
:

Ni

e

a lifetime resident of
1 RLM [Tre Maint the Claypool community. Moore

s

She married Cloice H. Rex V. Moore, Rochest-Metzger on Feb. 14, 19-
er, prominent sale clerk

who was well-known 1lo-

Observer
Banker&#39;

& .ransp
7

Hos Lea “Otfi Macks 28, and he survives.
She was a member of i

as
5 cally, died unexpectedthe Claypool United

ly Monday morning at So.Methodist Church and the
Bend Memorial Hospital
after suffering a heart

Jolly Homemakers Exyten-

attack.
sion Club.

Funeral services for
Surviving with her

husband are a son, Ron- Mr. Moore were conduct—
ed Wednesday.

ald Metzger, R.2, Clay-
pool; a daughter, Mrs.
Robert D. (Joyce) Kline

of R. 2, Warsaw; her
mother, Mrs. Mary E. In-
galls, Claypool; aniece,

Mrs. James (Beverly)
Lyons, Wabash; and four

grandchildren. She was

preceded in death by her
father, one brother and

one sister.
Funeral services for

Mrs. Metzger were con-

ducted Wednesday at the
Claypool United Metho-
dist Church with Rev.
Fred Pflugh and Rev.
Milton G. Persons offic-
lating. Burial was at

the Graceland cemetery.

Burton

Mr.

McCarty _Dr Samael
aan Soil & Water Sec Gresham Bearss A J Haimbaugh

4
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Faulkner&#39;s Bindery
Mullins Home Service same

The Observer clerk off supp.
AE Boyce Co same

Book Store same

Clay Floor Covering clk
furniture
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roe 0
P in& torMachin=-

000

Aud Maint.
Aud Oft

Luts *

So. Whitley Trucking Co.
‘Opr.See

The Observer a

Roch. Telephuie Co.

Pub service Indiana ~~

HE Lowe Supplies
Walsh Electric Rep
Murray Radiator ‘

Truck Equip. & Serv. Co. *

Plumbing &

Dispatch Rec Comm
1

same

Telephone
Public Service Ind.

H Carr tage
H Carr prisoner meats

Sinclair Refining Co gar &
motor

Hamme}! Chrysier Plymcuth same
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police rado
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E_Inc._ Rep.
Co. Supplies

Tax Div. Tax

Bh ah Br g
3

SB SiB8a rdebausane
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Mossman Yarnelie Cu.

Che | cop” i

Giltand’s Auto
&q

3 Repeir Parts 225.00
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Material 2¢00.04
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Woodlawn Hospital
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‘Machine are wonderful. And in modern bank-
ing many kinds of machines are used to provide
speed accurate answers.

But, regardles of mechanical improvements
successful bankin still depend on the special-
ized knowledg the intelligenc the experience
and the mature judgme of human being

That& wh we take prid in our staff.

That& wh you, too, can plac your trust in
our bank.

.. sub & dues
WELFARE CLAIMS

Ginger Wilson, acting director,
salary

Christine Ikamire, Caseworker,
salary

Betty Wood, Clerk-Stena,

and Mrs. Ethus
Eurton and family, Ak-

ron, attended the fun-
eral of his mother, Mrs,
Bertie J. Burton, at

Nancy, Ky. on March 26.
Mrs. Burton died Sunday,
March 23, at the John
Warner Hospital inClin-
ton, I11.

Other children surviv-
ing are Arthur of Hoop-
eston, I11.3 Jasper of

Nancy, Ky.3 Herschel of
Monticello, I11.3 Warren

of Clinton, 111.3 and
Vernon of Heyworth, I11.



MENTONE
Oram of Warsaw. A bir- Girl Scout News Owens served refresh-

thday dinner was served ments.

at the M&amp; at North Reporter
1

JUNIOR TROOP 25
Webster for Mr. Oram.

First we ol lected
Crystal Rosse

Don Blue of Elkhart

called Saturday after-
dues and then we played

noononhis parents, Mr, ©!4 brass wagon. We

and Mrs. Pete Blue. signed badges. All the

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence
8irls had badges signed.

* Crystal Ross got col-
Hook of Mishawka spent

i:

G

Saturday evening with
lector and pets. Lisa

his sister, Mrs. Bessie

Bowser.
According to the last Ver

word received from Ina
a beat to You.. .

Davis, she remains the

same. She suffered two

Teel have received the and in the evening they visiting at the home of
4Mr. and Mrs. Hershel Henry Jones of Millwood strokes March 20 while

following address for called on Mr. and Mrs. ae SE ee Ro
i

i
-

e e

Lee Mere C Gle Watkins of Pour” wcpugle and their new For parties and all occasions

6475 APO San Francisco, Mr. and Mrs. Don Bun- son at Lima, Ohio. ne .

t cax

Calif. 96273. ner were Sunday guests Was takentoa Lima hos-
.

s Wye

Baske! es

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Bus- of Mr. and Mrs. Harry pital. . 7
:

: eceicakes

erburg and daughter were Z

‘

Sunday afternoon call-
, f

Religious Cakes

ers of Mrs. Minnie Bus— ay
:

/

“ Lamb Cakes

enburBe
Mrs. Mabel Igo and her

es z

Rabbit Cakes

broth Eve tt Busen-

SEO ye sani dam SAWMI HAN (handle 1 stack lumber)

ot ee On ee Eats NIG FIREMAN/ man For the kiddies. ...-

Ora Tucker celebrated (to fire boilers & clean mill) an extra special treat

his 86th birthday with

a family dinner provid- GARA MECHA Tasty Rabbit

ed by his daughters. (repair & maintain trucks & heavy equipment) Cookies
Dinner guests were Mre

Lilly Tucker, Mrs. Lulu liable males for summer employment.) 10¢ ea.and Mrs. Max Smith, Miss We have openings for STUDENTS (energetic, re-

Paev an Mrse ee W Offe H c B
avise ternoon call- ot ross uns 6 for 29¢

ers were Mre and Mrs. 1-Life, Health, Accident, Surgical, Sick, Hospital,
Ralph Tucker Mr. and Occupational Insurance

Mes. Albert Tucker and 2-Paid Holiday Vacations. 3- Liberal Overtime ia ewe Be

daughter Jane and friend
vs:

&

Dave McQueen.
APPLY: at office week days or Saturday A.M.

Mrse Earl Leedy spent
ZIMMERMA

Friday with her mother, PIK LUMB C0 IN

N Ne Ea .

AKRON, INDIANA Pastries & Coffee Nook

e wedding anni-

versary of Mr. and Mrs.

723 Main Rochester

Alvert Hatfield was hon-

ored Sunday with a fam-

ily dinner at the Steer

Inn. Guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Richard Kindig
and Dan and “Terry of

Mentone and Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Hatfield and son, NIPSCO
Scott, of Indianapolis.

a

Steve Nelson, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Macy Nel- 5

son, underwent surgery OFFIC ES
last week at St. Vin-

,

ecent&#39; hospital, Indian-

apolis. His address is

seer Gigoente Hoseteal WILL BE CLOSED
Room 219, 120 West Fall

Creek, Indianapolis.
Grover Burnworth of

Roann was a Tuesday af- GOOD FRI DAY APRI L 41TH
ternoon caller of Mr.

’

and Mrs. W. E. Fowler.

Mr. andMrs. Bill Coc—

hran and daughters ent-

ertained at dinner Sun-

day Mr. and Mrs. Chas.

Cochran of Indianapolis
and George Cochran.

Sunday afternoon, Mre
\

all Nipsco employes. Our

and Mrs. Robert Jones

called on Mr. and Mrs.
‘

= commercial offices will be

DOSOOO8OOe F yy

OT

HS closed on this day. Depository

A/T co a vaults are available for

Does your car
: 2B H

Good Friday is a holiday for

have spring fever? ;

le nt your convenience.

We wish you a

HAPPY EASTER HOLIDAY

Has its get up and

go got up and gone?

Make it spring to

life with a complete

spring check-up.

‘ THE BAS company

LEWI MOTO Northern Indiana Public Service Company

Mentone EL 3-4355



Paula Adams instalied As Worthy

Mrs. Paula Adams was Thelma Barnettsg Ruth,
formally installed as Rosemary Lynch; Esther,

worthy matron of Akron Nancy Terrells Martha,
Chapter, $410, Order of Emelyn Fites; Electa,

the Eastern Star Satur- Judy Walgamuth; warder,
day night. After tak- Mabel Taylor; sentinel,
ing her pledge at the Len Barnett3 prompter,

altar she was escorted Vera Lutt.
to her station in the The installing offi-
East by her husbands cer was Weldon Sherrard,

Don Adams and her fath- Rochester; marshall,
er, Edgar Terrell, thr- Mrs. Ralph Rader; ore-
oueh arches bearing the anist, Mrs. Ralph Mart-
words of her motto: &quot in; chaplain, Ralph Mar-

Walk by Faith,&qu held by tin; soloist, Jack Shoe-
six Rainbow girls, Jody maker.
Hudson, Terri bordman, Mrs. Adams chose Roy-

Sue Johnson, Marna Ste- al blue, yellow, and
Pher., Debbie Hunter, silver as her colors;
and Sheri Schweir. Sol- jer emblem the white
oist Jack Shoemaker sang dove; her flower one

“Prayer is the Key to yellow rose.
Heaven&quot; accompanied on The chapter room was
the organ by Mrs. Ralph peautifully decorated
Martin.

.

with a 7& x 12& placard
Earl Kuhn was instal- in the East, Royal blue

led as worthy patron cioth, with her motto,
from the altar through me Walk by Faith&quot in
the same arches held by large white letters and
the Rainbow girls and the white dove amid

he was escorted by his
stars. In the West in

wifes Mr. Shoemaker
jarge silver letters was

San Sentimental Jour-
the word Peace.

ney bo Mr Kuhn.
.

The officers were
The rest of the offi-

gowned in blue and yel-
cers were installed to joy identical dresses
their respective stat- featuring an A=Line

ions as follows: assoc- front and paneled back
tate matron, Pep Stuck-

Mrs. Adams wore an or
er3 associate patron, chid corsage and the
Jack Stucker$; secretary, other officers wore
Helen Terrell; treasur- white mums.

-

er, Mae Millers conduc
The refreshments were

tress, Linda Nicodemus; catered by the W.S.C.S
asscciate conductress, The table was decorated
Linda Peiph; chaplain, by tall blue candles and
Edith Sheetz; marshall, centerpiece of white

Ralph Martin; organists
ume and yellow snap-Thelma Kuhn Adah, dragons. A fountain of

gy AnD BAaanMea Commercial

Phone 223-2833

B&amp STORE
814 MAIN STREET ROCHESTER

MEN & BOYS WEAR

FOR EASTER & SPRING

Dress Shirts

Sport Shirts

IN NEW STYLES

KNITS AND WIDE VARITIES

OF PERMANENT PRESS

FABRICS

ALL NEW COLORS Sizes to XXL

$3.00 to $6.50

Trousers

Slacks

Plaid Jeans

$4.00 to $11.95

Hats, Caps, Hose

and Underwear
IN ALL SIZES

Let Our Trained Salespeople
Help You With Selections And

Sizes. Satisfaction Guaranteed
FOR EASTER

OPEN ALL DAY THURSDAY & FRIDAY EVENING

Matron

flowing punch was a

feature.
Approximately fifty

guests were present from
Akron, No. Manchester,

Silver Lake, Bourbon,
Indianapolis, and Ander-

son.

Engagement
Announced

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

N. Marshall, R.1, Port-

land, announce’ the ap-
proaching marriage of
their daughter, Ann Ca-

therine, to James Will-
lam Medlock, son of Mr.
and Mrs. Richard Glen

Medlock, Pryor, Okla.
Miss Marshall, a 1967

graduate of Portland

High School, is a soph-
omore at William Woods

College, Fulton, Mo.,
where she is majoring in

elementary education.

Her sororities are Alpha
Phi and Kappa Kappa Ka-

ppa. Her fiance isa
senior at Westminster

College, Fulton, Mo.,
majoring in denistry.

His fraternity is Beta

Theta Pi.
Miss Marshall is the

eranddaughter of Mrs.

Sylvia Noyer.
The exchange of vows

is planned for July 12.

LICENSE SUSPENSION

Andrew Lester, R. 1,
Mentone, has had his

driving privileges sus-

pended for a period end-

ing September 13, 1969.

He was charged with

leaving the scene of an

accident.

Deaf Man

Desig Tin
Hearin Aid
OFFERS FREE MODEL

A remarkable tiny hearing
aid has been perfected by a

man who has been hard of

hearing for nearly ten years.

This small device has no

dangling cords or

_

separate
transmitting units and repre-

sents a new unusual design
idea in a product to restore

natural hearing.
It was developed especially

for those persons who can

hear but can’t understand. This

new hearing instrument provides
“ear-level’’ hearing with the
wearer picking up speech,

sounds, television and radio at
his ear. Due to the use of tran-

sistors, the user cost is extreme-

ly low.

A true life actual size replica of

one of the smallest all-in-the-ear

hearing aid ever made will be

giv absolutely free to anyone
in this advertisementwhi supply lasts. So we suggest

you write for yours now. No ob-

ligation whatsoever. Write to

A. J. Wilder, 809 Steuben St.,
. Wis, 54401. Adv.

DID YOU KNOW?

Robyne Alt, daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Alt, celebrated her 7th

bithday with a party .

Games were played with

prizes going to Renee

Barney, Larry Eaton and
Jeannette Ogle. Others

present! were Gary Gear-

hart, Ryan Teel, Greg
Cumberland, Tamara Reed,

Joe Harter and Robyne&#39;
brothers, Rodney and A

Curtis, and her sister, ‘
Kathie. Ice cream and

cake were served and she 7

v ee

received many gifts.
i Ore eae

Fireman’s Auxiliary Plans Guest Night
Alice Hardesty hosted Smith in charge of re-

the March meeting ofthe freshments_- and decora-

Mentone Fireman&#39;s Auxil- tions and Eva Belle Sm-

iary at the town hall. ithand Mary Boggs hand-

Ten members answered ling the entertainment.

roll call by telling a Dorothy Gates and Lin-

Most embarassing moment. da Cochran volunteered

Plans) for a guest to investigate a float

night on April 29 with for the Fireman&#39;s Con-

members of the Winona vention to be held at

Lake Auxiliary as guests Warsaw in June.
were made. The meeting The meeting adjourned
will be in the town hall after refreshments were

with Bea Hughes and Eula Served. Monna Smythe
won the door prize.

The children of Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Miller
are having open house for their parents 50th
Wedding Anniversary on April 13, 1969. The

reception will be held in the Pleasant Hill
United Methodist Church basement from 2:00

p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Location: Miami Co. road
25 west, 1550 north (east and north of Macy).

Friends and relatives are invited. The coup-
le request that gifts be omitted.

Mr. and Mrs. Miller were married at the St.
Lutheran Parsonage in Logansport, Indiana on

January 22, 1919, by Rev. Stuehm and were at-
tended by Mr. and Mrs. John Ferguson.

Mrs. Miller is the former Hester Ferguson
of Logansport and Mr. Miller is a retired far-
mer and is presently a Miami Co. Commissioner.
They are the parents of three children, Don

Miller, Indianapolis; Paul Miller, Macy; and
Mrs. Edward (Lois) Hauser, Akron. They have
four granddaughters.

a

Spri Discount
PRICES ARE SLASHED

on jewelry and gift items. Big selection of sale items.

ALSO

benutiful new jewelry for spring and summer in luscious

bright colers!



Mr. and Mrs. Good Head Mentone OES
At public installation

ceremonies held Friday
evening, March 28, at

the Mentone Masonic Tem-

ple, Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Good were installed as

Worthy Patron and Worthy
Matron of Mentone Chap-

ter, Order of Eastern

Star.

Mrs. Orville McFadden

served as installing of-

ficer, assisted by Eu-

gene Marshall. Others

participating in the

installation were Mrs.

Eugene Marshall, instal-

ling marshall} Glenn

Campton, installing
chaplain; Miss Bernice

Bowen of Akron, install-

ing organist; and Mrs.

Glenn Campton, install-

ing soloist.

Other officers in-

stalled included Mrs.

Don Smythe, associate

matron; Don Smythe, as-

sociate patron$ Mrs.

Robert Goshert, secre-

tary; Mrs. Harold Mark-

ley, treasurer; Mrs.

Phyllis Mosier, conduct-

ress;Mrs. Wm. Boardman,
associate conductress3

Mrs. Ralph Mollenhour,
chaplain; Eugene Mar-

shall, marshall; Mrs.

Wm. Cox, organist; Mrs.

Werley Spitler, Adah;
Mrs. Iris Anderson,

Ruth; Mrs. Howard Faw-

ley, Esther; Mrs. Harold

Horn, Martha; Mrs. Frank

Cumberland, Electa; Mr.

Frank Cumberland, Ward-

er, and Harold Horn,
sentinel.

Mrs. Good was escort-—

ed East by her daughter
Sandra and presented a

bouquet of carnations,
‘agift from her chapter.

Good was escorted

by his daughter,

Mirs. King Is
New Pledge

Members of the Kappa
Delta Phi sorority, Ak-

ron, recently conducted

eee services for Mrs.

ussel King at the home

of Mrs. John York.

After the ceremony,
the remainder of the

evening was spent play-
ing cards.

Mrs. York and her co-

hostess, Mrs. Ross Fur-

dge, served refreshments

to Mrs. Harold Gearhart,
Mrs. Jerry Finney, Mrs.

Richard Day, Mrs. Terry
Walgamuth, Mrs. Tom Hol-

loway, Mrs. King and

Mrs. Charles Miller.

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS

April 3, 1969

Mobile Homes

and

Travel Trailers

LOWMAN’S CORNER

Phone 893-4260

Janice.

Mrs. Campton honored
the Goods by singing
&quot; Roses’ for a Plue

Lady” and “In The Misty
Moonlight.”
As her emblem, Mrs.

Good has chosen Praying
Hands and Open Holy Bi-
ble. Her flower is the

red rose and her motto

is “We Walk By Faith,
Not By Sight.&quo

A group of Rainbow

girls from Akron sang
&quot; Prayer For You.&quo

Mrs. Spitler and Mr.

Marshall, Junior Past
Matron and Patron, were

excorted to the altar

where they signed the

Fible as Mrs. Campton
Sang, &quot; You Always.&quo

Immediately follow-

ing the installation

ceremony, the guests
were served refresh-
ments in the dining
room which was beauti-

fully decorated in keep-
ing with Easter by Mrs.

Loren Tridle, assisted

by Mrs. Fred Koenig,
Mrs. Conda Walburn, Mrs.

Chauncey Mollenhour and

Mrs. John Miller.

Makes

Spring Plans

The Kappa Delta Phi

sorority met Tuesday at

the Akron library and
made plans for spring

projects that will in-

clude a rummage sale to

be held at the library
basement April 18 and

19 and a chicken supper
at the cafeteria on May
10.

It was announced that
the Regional Convention
will be held April 26 at

the Morris Park Country
Club in So. Bend.

Mrs. Richard Day was

elected delegate to Na-

tional convention in

June at Los Angeles,
Calif. Mrs. Terry Wal-

gamuth is alternate del-

epate.
After the meetings

refreshments were served

by the president, Mrs.

Day, to the members and

guest, Mrs. Virginia
Mark, of Michigan City,
the regional director.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 3, 1969

For an easy combinat-
ion meat and vegetable
dish, add one cup each
whole kernel corn and
canned tomatoes to one

and one-half pounds gro-
und beef, recommend Pur-
due University extension
home economics special-

ists. Season with gra-
ted onion, pepper and

celery salt; mix well
and bake at 350 degrees
for 45 minutes.

Bond Sales

Charles H. Rauschke,
chairman of the Fulton

Co. U.S. Savings Bonds,
has received a report
showing that the county
sales in February were

$9,210 as compared with

$13,944 for the corres-

ponding period last

year. The state&#39;s sales

rose slightly.

@ Wedding Invitations

Wedding Napkins
@ Thank You Cards

@ Wedding Guest Books

@ Bride’s Bibles

(evening appointments only)
Beulah May Hippenstell

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP

107 N. Sycamore
NORTH MANCHESTER

100% HUMAN HAIR

* pacag ee a

$49

715 St. Rd. 19 S.

WIG SAL

ANY STYLE OR COLOR Also

Complete Wig &a Wigiet Service

Reshaping & Restyling

VIOILA’S HOUSE O F BEAUTY
Akron 893-4333

Koyal Guest 303 can

Stokely’s 303 can

CUT BEETS
Greenwood 16 oz. cans

Betty Crocker large 15 oz.

Baker 7 oz.

Kraft 104, oz. pke.

Pilisbury 94; oz-

Heavy Duty 18” x 25°

ALCOA FOIL

Large 32 oz.

Cut Green Beans

Angel Flake Coconut

Miniature Marshmallows

Cinnamon Rolls with icing

Janitor In A Drum Cleaner

Softweve

WHITE TISSUES 2/2 roll pkg. 45¢

“D fy HAP BAST FAs,
SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’S
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Mon. thru Sat.
Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

N Parkin Problems
10/
4/4

Sliced Pickled Beets 2

Sliced Pickled Beets with onions/43¢

Angel Food Cake Mix

29¢

15¢

2/45
aac

65¢

Tip Top

Brown and Serve Rolls

Bordens 1 Ib. carton

COTTAGE CHEESE

Burgers - liiev-Vee Pak vanilla and flavors

ICE CREAM

Burgers

WHIPPING CREAM

Large Grade A

Bananas

Pascal Celery

Yellow Creek

Half Hams

2/59¢

25¢

79¢

59¢

49¢

12z

29¢

lb 89

1 gal.

pt.

doz.

Ib.

stalk

Smok Sausag 79  -



News Of The

Beaver Dam Vicinity

and Mrs. Maurice

Kevin, Kathy and

Keith and Mr. and Mrs.

Buddie Butts, Pegey and

Nancy were Sunday call-

ers at the home of Mr.

and Mrs. Gerald Clinker

and Wilma.
Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

phway and

=

Ginper were

Saturday evening, puests
oft Mr. and Mrs. Jake

Miller and Timmy of Ro-

chester. The supper
waS in honor of their

fon, Grepts birthday.
Others attending, were

Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Shr-

TVET
5

Dollie Miller,
Mr. anil Mrs. Robert

Khoades and Susan, Jeff

bady, Stephanie Rhoades

and the honored guest

and his family.
Mr. andMrs. Jay Swick

were Sunday callers at

the home of his mother,
Mrs. Louise Swick and

Mis. Lena Kuhn. Mr.

and Mrs. Dowe Swick ot

sosedale

—

and Everett

Swick of turket were

also callers.

Steve Whittenberper
at home this week

with his) parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Richard Whit-

tenberper for his East—

er vacation trom Hunt-

inton Collepe.
Mr. and Mrs.

‘Tucker and Mr. and Mrs.

Don Smalley attended

the wedding of Carolyn
Kowen and Mike Kennedy
held inthe Unity Chureh

in Indianapolis, on

Saturday. Miss Sowen

and Mrs. Tucker were

former classmates at

beaver Dam, While in

Indianapolis they call-

ed oon Steve Nelson who

is a patient in the

hospital there.

Mr.

Haney,

LS

Mitchell]

Mrs

ler of

and Mrs. Don Mil-

Pendelten called
on Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Miller on Wednesday af-
ternoon.

In honor of Ronnie

Shewman&#39;s 9th birthday,
recent supper puests of

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man were Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Heiphway, Mr. and

Mrs. Ernest Heiphway

Need Shoes

of any kind?

Call) your

Knapp Shoe Man

Loren L. Tridle
Mentone

353-4185 or 353-4225

and family, Mr. andMrs.
Ned Heighway and Ginger,
Mr. and Mrs. Archie

Leckrone, Todd and Jeff,
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Shew-

and Royce, Mr. and

Stan Shewman, and

Harold Shewman,
Dwight and Sheila, also

Ronnie and Jennifer Jo.

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Cumberland called on

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Cumb-

erland and family of Bo-

urbon on Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Buch-

er were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Chuck Lucher and family
of Ft. Wayne. In the

evening, they were supp-
eT puests of Mr. and

Mrs. Kermit Leininger
also of Ft. Wayne. Ker-

mit is recuperat ine,
from surgery.

Mr. and Mrs. Don Adams

of Jimtown were Sunday
callers at the home of

his parents, Mr. and

Mrs. Leo Adam. Mrs.

Gertrude Ball was also

a puest at the Adams

home.

Mylin Cumberland is

spending, his Easter va-

cation from Purdue Uni-

versity with his parents
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon Cum-

berland.

Mr. and Mrs. Worden

berry called on Mr. and

Mrs. bob  Bammerlin on

Saturday evening.
The club will give a

donation for senior Bi-
bles.

The meeting closed

with the club prayer
song, and the club creed.

Refreshments were

served by Mrs. Swick and

Patricia Wagner to fif-

teen members.

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Swick

called on Mr. and Mrs.

Lester White of Talma

on Sunday. Mrs. White

is recovering from sur-

perys

Frog Season

Opens

If you like frog legs,
now is the time to cap-—
ture your own, according

to the Indiana fish and

game laws that say that

April to April 30 is

the first season for

catching, frogs. The

second season is June
10 to October 31. The

new state law states

that a person may not

catch or kill more than

25 frogs at a time and

a valid Indiana hunting
and fishing license is

required.

REMINDER
May 5, 1969 is the last day for

filing mortgage exemptions.

Forms may be obtained at our

bank for that purpose.

Farmers State Ban
Mentone a

Mrs. Swick
Hosts Club

The Beaver Dam Home

Ec. Club met recently at

the home of Mrs. Stella
Swick.

The president, Mary
Bowen, opened the meet-

ing by leading the club
in singing America, the

Beautiful and giving the

pledge to the flag and

the club creed. Mrse
Winnifred Summe gave the

story of “My Irish Rose.&quo
Devotions were given

by Bonnie Whittenberger
and Clara Yeaman pave
the health and safety

lesson. Thressa Landis

gave garden remarks by
giving the names of new

vegetables and early
vegetables.

Mrs. Eva Huffer gave
a lesson on styles for

mature women. Each per-
son answered roll call
with a different sub-

ject.
Mrs. Bowen conducted

the business meeting and

the spring luncheon was

discussed. A packet
lesson was suggested.

An invitation to the

club to attend a tea at

Manchester College on

April 9 to hear Mary
Jane Aylesworth, a rep-

resentative to India,
was read.

Summit News...

Miss Joan Kroft Stay-
ed with Miss Bonnie Ho-

ffman Sunday.
Recent callers in the

Earl Butt home have be-

en: Mr. and Mrs. Mat

Harrison and Susan of

Warren, Mr. and Mrs.
Paul Kendall of Wabash,
Lyle Butt and boys.

Mr.andMrs. Earl Eutt

recently called on Mr.
and Mrs. job Fouts of

near Chili.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Arthur and daughters
recently attended a fare-

well party at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Marvin

Thompson for Mr. and

Mrs. Dennis Helvey and

family who have moved
to Michigan.

Mr. and Mrs.

ppley and Mrs. Ruth
Bammerlin were Sunday

dinner guests of Mr. and
Mrs. Lyle Bammerlin and
Beth.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Arthur recently visited

his sisters, Mrs. David
Zartman who is in the
Memorial Hospital at

Logansport and Mrs. Ri-
chard Wood in the Mar-

ion Hospital. Mrs. Wo-
od is now home.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Butt

entertained their family
to a pre-Easter dinner
Sunday in their home.
Those present were Mr.

and Mrs. Dean Bammerlin

and family, Mr. and Mrs.
Keith Tutt, and Mr. and

Mrs. Lyle Butt and fam-
ily.

Friday night, Mr. and
Mrs. Ralph Rader and
Mrs. Earl Butt attended
the Roann Eastern Star

installation.

Ezra Li-

Nientene Girls Are Alternates

On Saturday, March 29,
twenty-seven “Merry

4-Hers,&quot donned the 4-H

green and white and re-

presented Mentone at the

county “Share The Fun
Contest&quot; at Warsaw. The

skit, givenby the girls
was titled “The Name Of
The Game Is 4- In
this play, the 4-H Club

was likened to a ball

team with the five main
positions being: Lead-

ership, Sportsmanship,
Ability, Teamwork and
Patience. The skit was

completed with a pep
block, pep band, cheer

leaders, players, anda

narrator. For their ef-

forts they were chosen

alternate to the dist-
rict contest.

Marla Leffert repre-
sented the club in the

curtain acts with an

attractive tap-dancing
performance.

The girls taking part
in &quot;Shar The Fun&qu were

Joyce Norris, Jackie
Haist, Lynn Knoop, Joyce
Dunnuck, Eve Welty, Che-

ryl Anglin, Mary Beth

Anglin, Terri Kindig,
Susan Hibschman, Debbie

Anglin, Alicia Dicker-

hoff, Letitia Alvey,
Cynthia Wise, Chris Ro-

gers, Cathy Chamberlin,
Barbara Boyer, Beverly

CARRY

FIS

Foyer, Marla Leffert,
Dianna Peters, Connie

Norris, Shasta Johnson,
Carmen Anglin, Marjorie
Murphy, Annette Hibsch-

man, Kay Goshert and

Faith Goshert.

A SMOLDEKING C1SARETT CAN DESTROY
|

VOOR Mame AS SURELY ASA STICK OF

b Drwam/T£. Sf ALM TRAYS —MEVER TOSS

Ome away CaRELESSLY’

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

FR
Agr

Burket Fire Department Bullding

SATURDAY, APRIL 5
4:30 - 7:38 pm.

BAKE SALE BY HARRISON CENTER MISSION AID

Bring your own containers

fora

Sincerest wishes

Happy Easter to

all our friends

AGILON NYLONS

AGILON PANTY HOSE

SHEER LYCRA SUPPORT

Berkshire miracle fiber nylon sale ends Saturday, April 5.

LADIES COATS, GLOVES and ACCESSORIES

MEN’S DRESS SHIRTS by Arrow or Campus $5.00 - $9.00
MEN’S DRESS SHOES by Rand & City Club $15.99-$17.99

EASTER BASKETS, GRASS, CANDIES, EGG DYE,
STUFFED BUNNIES and CHICKS

$1.75 Sale $1.39

$3.50 Sale $3.39

HOSE $3.95 Sale $3.19

Kline’s Bulldozing &a Excavating

Crushed Stone Fill dirt

Crushed Cinders - Gravel

Beach Sand - Topdirt

Agricultural Lime - Peat Mcss

Call Evenings 566-2267

or 893-4672

COOPER
MENTONE

OPEN FRIDAY & SATURDAY NITES TO & P.M.

CLOSED WEDNESDAY P.M.

DEPT.
STORE



MHS ROG
SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF @oD

Supt. Eart Bucher
Supply Pastor - Rev. Burris Moore

Church School
ee

Morni Worship 10:
G.Y.Eveni Worship

:

Tuesday Classes 5 & 7 will meet

Thursday 7:30 Prayer Meeting Leader
Sue Gagnon

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garret Phillipe, Paster
Bill Rathbun, Supt.

Sunrise Service and Breakfast
Alber in charge)

Sunday School
Worship Service
MYF

(Sid

Good Friday Service April 4 2:00 p.m.

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garrett Phillipa, Pastor
James Whetstone, Su

Sunris Service

Sunday School

OISKO UNITED METHODIST
CHURCH

Rev. Roy French; Pastor

Larry Floor; Lay
Frank Nordman;

Worship Services

Sunday School Services
M YF

Sunday Evening Services

Prayer Meeting, Thursday

FUTURE PLANS

April 6 -

day School
Easter Egg Hunt after Sun-

Sponsored by the MYF.

April 11. 7.30 WSCS meeting in the
home of Mrs. Bennie French

April 20 Akron Choral Gro holding
the morning services. 9:3

April 23 7:30 Administrative (Official)
Board meeting in the Church Lase-

ment

Memory Verse: But be ye doers of
the word and not hearers only. dec-
eiving your own selves. James 1:22

Memory Verse: Again, the kingdom
of heaven is like unto a net, that

into the sea, and gathered
kind: Which, when it: was

they drew to shore, and sat
and gathered the good into

but cast the bod away.
Matthew 13-47-48

was cast

of every

vessels,

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

Sunday School

Worship Service
Sunday Evening Services
Thursday Prayer

9:30
10:30

7:30 p.m
Meeting 7:30 p.m

BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Mre. Evan Bergwall, Pastor
Bob Miller, Sr. ‘Supt.
Zeta Parker, Jr. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30
Worship Service 10:48

Prayer and Share group meets Tue-
aday at 9:30 a.m. in the church.

ord gnellows Hour Thursday
at 7:3

CHURCH OF CHRIST
Mentone, Indiana

SUNDAY

wor cn a.m,

bs a.m.Yori rellows 6:30 p.m.
Worship pm

MONDAY
Bible Story Hour 3:45 p.m

(Kindergarten - 6th Grade)

THURSDAY
Bible Classes 7:30 p.m.

Lord&#39; Supper Observed Every Sunday
Visitora Are Always Welcome

SE nD OEEIES &a FBS AER ce

SEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Superti :
Gerai ‘Sata

Easter Sunrise Services 6:30 a.m. Rev.
Fawns, speaker

Sunrise Breakfast 17:3 am.

Worship Services - 9:20 a.m. - 10 a.
Sunday School Services 10:00 -

Tis

Ceiar and Atul Bible Study Clas.
- ist and 3rd Thursday eveninof each month at 7:30.

April 6th - Sunrise Services at 6:30
Sunrise Breakfast at 7:30 a.m. Busy
Beavers in charge.

April 20th ~ 7:30 p.m.230 Special music
by a men’s trio singing

‘Winard
music writ-

ten by Mrs &quo

OMEGA CHURCH

Pastor, Harley Roltina
Supt. Paul Bowen

Short Missionary Service
Worship Service

10:30
11:00

Memory Verse: “Death is
up in victory.”

swallowed
Cor, 15:54

HARRISON CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Robert Wyman, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30
Worship Service 16°20
Kible Study - Wednesday at 7:30

OLIVE BETHEL
CHURCH OF GOD

Minister: Rev. A. A. Duke
Superintendant: Mrs. James Ellison

Sunday School 9:30 A.M.
Morning Worship 10:30 A.M.
Evening Worship Service 7:30 P.M.
Thursday Prayer Meeting 7:30 P.M.

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Lay Leader, Dean Baker
S.S. Supt., Raymond eyPastor, D. A Beng:

SUNDAY, APRIL 6, 196)

6 A.M. M.Y.F. Sunrise Service (public
invited, light breakfast following the
service at the Annex)

nee» aan Hour
10:xo. ae evening service today

Tuesday 4:00 p.m. Junior Choir Re-
hearsal

Wednesday 7:30 Sr. Choir Rehearsal

FUTURE DATES

April 6th - MYF Sun Rise Services
Plus usual Easter Worship Service
and Sunday School

April 13th Akron High School Sacred
Concert in our sanctuary at 10:29.

April 20th Diletr ope Rally at
Huntington

April 22nd Annual Charge Conference
Dr. nest [Law conducting
the meati D. Supt. of the Hunt
ington District of United Metho-

dist. Church,

AKRON
CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN

J. F. Baldwin, Pastor
Ralph Shewman, Supt.

Church School

Worship and Sermo
Sermon theme will be ‘Overcome or

Overcoming”

There will be special Easter music.
Union Good services Friday

fram one to two p.m.

Sunri Servi Rast Sunday at
6:30 ber of youngpeop an dacn will take part.

Hrenkf cai te served following the
break: fast and fel-lowshi cu

are being promoted
by the C.BY. F. ana thel leaders.

You are invited to all of the above
‘ices,

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. DO Thomason, Pastor

Hugh Wildermuth, Supt.

SUNDAY, APRIL 6, 1969

9:30 a.m.

10:25 a.m.
Dale sme°3

the

val beginsYout Fellowship
Revival Hour

DU after Church for YF and
Oldhams as guests.

ACTIVITIES

Sunrise Easter Service
Revival each night at 7:30 p.m

In mowing bluegrass
and fescue set mower at

two-inch cutting height
and mow often enough to

remove less than one

half the leaf, recommend
Purdue University&#39;s ex-
tension turf  specia-
lists.

be AES RASA

To Be Honored

Mrs. Emma Doering, a

member of the Akron
WCTU, will be one of the

volunteer workers honor-
ed at special ceremonies
April 13 at the Marion

Veterans Administration
Hospital.

Includedin the enter-
tainment will feature
Patients, will be an

address by the director
of the hospital and the

presentation of awards
and certificates to vol-

unteers who have given
25, 100, 300, 500, 1000,
1,750, 2,500, 5,000 and
7,500 hours of service.

The Akron WCTU has be-
en active inits support
of the hospital.

Evangelistic
Services Planned

A series of evangel-
istic meetings will be-

gin April 9 and last un-

til April 20 at the o1-
ive Branch Church of God
with Rev. Stephen Man-
ley of Crusade Evangel-
ism delivering the mes-

sage nightly at 7:30 p.
mM.

Singing
cluded

program.
The pastor, Rev. Joe

Lampton, invites every-
one to attend.

The church is located
two miles south of Gil-
ead on SR 19 and then 1

and one half miles east

on 1200 No. Miami Co.

Akron LTL

Has Meeting
The L.T.L. met on Fri-

day night at 7:30 p.m.
at the library basement
with the president, Ke-
vin Duzenbery in charge.
The roll call was then

taken by the secretary,
Michelle Geiger, and

Debbie Zimmerman led
the songs. Janet Bowen

played a number on the

Piano, and an Easter
film, flannelgraph, and

temperence film were

given by the leader,
Gloria Bowen. There

were 41 children pres-
ent.

Akron MYF Will
Have Easter
Sunrise Service

The M.Y.F. of the U-

nited Methodist Church
is in charge of the

Easter Sunrise Services.
Services will start at

6:00 a.m. following with

a breakfast served in
the diningroom of the

Church Annex. Sandra
Parker will have the

message.
They urge everyone to

attend.

will be in-

in each night&#39

Exceisior Class

The Eycelsoir Class
from the Center United

Methodist Church met on

Thursday evening at the
church for a pot-luck
supper. Mr. and Mrs.

Harry Zellers were host
and hostess.

Mr. Foster Parker had
devotions which were in

keeping with the Easter
theme. The president,

Mr. Phil Harden, conduc-
ted the business meet-

ing. Following the bus-
iness meeting, there was

a Bible quiz with Mr.
and Mrs. Harden as lea-
ders.

Those present were:

Rev. and Mrs. Kenneth
Cohee, Mr. and Mrs. Fos-
ter Parker, Mr. and Mrs.
Harry Zellers, Mr. and
Mrs. Phil Harden, Mrs.
Alta Alexander, Mrs.

Lily Pence, Mrs. Hazel
Carr, and Mrs. Pearl
Heckaman.

Sunrise Service
Pians Made

Sunrise services will
be held at 6:30 a.m. on

Easter Sunday at the Ak-

ron Church of the  reth-

wren. A breakfast and a

fellowship hour will
follow. Members of the

CBYF and their leaders
are promoting the break-
fast.

A sunrise service and

breakfast will be held
at) the Mentone United

Methodist Church, Sun-

day, April 5, at 6:30
aem. Breakfast will be
served at 7:15 by the

me of the church.

OORBZEHO

Mark Is Home

Mark Sprong, nine-year
old son of Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Sprong and a 4th
grade student in the
Mentone school, return-

ed to his home March 22
after a long convales-

ence following heart
surgery. Mark, plagued

by all sorts of illness
Since his surgery, re-

ceived several pints of
blook from the recent
blood bank in Mentone.

The
is R.

Sprongs&#
5, Warsaw.

KITES C KILL

/

BL

address

.|

OSE DRY STRING Woop AND FAPER —

(NEVER WKE OR METAL) KEEP AWAY
FROM POWER LINES EVER FLY A RITE

WHEN (T&# RAINING

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS

April 3, 1969

® Bible Verse Greeting Cards

@ Bibles (all kinds)

@ Family Bibles

® Pictures

® Guest Books

@ Ideal Magazine

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP
107 N. Sycamore

NORTH MANCHESTER

502 Ne.

FLOWE FOR EASTER

Tulips, Hyacinths

Also, all kinds of corsages

Easter baskets

and novelties

Markley’s Greenhouse
Broadway

Easter Lilies

Gardinias

Hydrangeas

volume buying spree. Come on in.

YOURSELF

im for big savings on bedding and carpet at King&#3

Furniture in Mentone where quality comes first and

when you can now save up to $100 on a box spring

and mattress bg King Koil

Acrilan carpet has been reduced from $109
per square yard to $899
These savings are passed on to you by Kings as a

way of cutting you into the savings they mode on a

and where the Barwick

per square yard.

EAE SAS GSS SASS a EY



Jolly Good

Neighbors Meet

The Jolly Good Neigh-
lors Home Economics Club

met on Wednesday after-

noon, March 26, with

Mrs. Delight Polk and

Mrs. Rose Repine was

the co-hostess.

The vice-president,
Mrs. Rose Repine openec
the meeting, with the

proup repeating, the

Pledpe to the Flay and

the Club Creed. Mrs.

Delipht Polk gave the

history of the song of

the month “My Wild Irish

Rose&quot The group then

san;, the sony. Medita-

tions were piven by Mrs.

kepine, Charlene Hohman

pave Health and Safety
in &quot;Tornadoes&quo Florence

Bowers pave Garden Re-

marks, Eunice Jamisor

then pave a lesson “Sty-

les for the Mature Wom

an&q She used Mrs. Lil-

ian Jamison, Sharon

Parker, and Delight Polk

as models. After a Seed

and Bull) Auction, the

meetin was closed by
the Club Collect.

Seventeen members,

one puest and four chil-

dren were present. The

neyt meeting, will be

with Mrs. Bessie Leiter

on April 23.

ROCHESTER: Richard J.

Adamson, second deputy
sheriff of Fulton coun-

ty since May, 1967, an-

nounced his resipnation
this week, to be effect—

ive the meddle of the

month. He will accept
a position with Schuler

Truckinp, Co., No. Man-

LEGAL NOTICE

to All persons Interested in the Estate

OP DANTE bo SLAY EADOH

tie thie

Couns,

Putten Cireunt Court of Hala
Trtecns

nether o the

SEY ENUG de

Term, tn ve

DANEEL -

Docket

tate No

you ven that Sue Iten

Exeeutm® oof the above:

naned oestate, has presented and filed

hy tied settlement of said

Petition distribution
oeeount and petition

woothe examination

ard Cirenit, Court

April, 1969. On

vied

he

Sil ali dt

all hears of

sho:

xvid report
and distrib.

Hhion ordered as set aut in said petit-

of sand decedent or others

red te 20

Se
kao ae Gel heinshi or elain

Sue iilen Gayspon
Personal Representative

Rrown & Drown

Rochester, Indiana

Attarnes for Estate
B/2T 2c

Notice

to All persons Interested in the Estate

4d FAT SLAY BAUCH

Th the Wulton Cireui

County

Court of Fultor

Term, In the
of RAUTH O

SLAY EAUGH, dees

Ketate Docket

Extote No
.

Tage
W867 -16

139

Notice ist given that Sue Eller

peGaa aculeme
petition for distribution

others interested

re ired to appear and show cause

there be any, why said report
should not be approved and distrib-

ution ordered as set out in said petit-
ion.

Any heirs of said decedent or others

who have a claim to any part of said

estate not set out in said final ac-

count or petition for distribution are

required to appear on that date and

make proof of such heirship or claim

Sue Ellen Gagnon
Personal ive

Brown & Brown

Rochester, Indiana
Attorney for Estate

¢~ Births
Mr- and Mrs. Ronnie

Kindig, Warsaw, are the

parents: of a son born

Tuesday at Murphy Medi-

cal Center. Grandpar-
ents are Mr. and Mrs.

Edward Youngs, Ft. My-
ers, Fla. and Mr. and

Mrs. Lester Kindig, R.-

5, Warsaw.

Mr.

Barnhart,

and Mrs. Howarc

Atwood, are

the parents of a son

born Sunday at Murphy
Medical Center, Warsawe

Grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Geo. Ee Barnhart,

Burket, and Herschel

Francis of - Cleveland,
Tenn.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Fites of Kalamazoo, Mi-

chigan are the parents
of a baby girl, Aron,
who weighed 7 lbs. and

1 oz. The grandmother
is Mrs. Jewell Fites.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Spangle of Silver Lake

are the parents of a

baby girl born March 26
at Wabash hospital. The

baby weighed 8 lb. 13
oz. andwas named Martha

Renee. Mr. and Mrs.

Delbert Curtis, R. 2,
WarSaw are maternal gra-

ndparents and Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Spangle of Si-
lver Lake are the pat-
ernal grandparents.

Accident Report
Randy Leininger, 16,

R. 1, Akron, was unin-

jured Friday night when

his 1963 Ford hit a u-

tility pole on East 4th

St. in Rochester. Po-

lice said Leininger lost

control of his eastbound

car as he rounded a

curve and it cracked the

pole. Damages was est—

imated at $500 to the car

and $150 to the pole.

An accident near the

Wagon Wheel Restaurant
in Warsaw last Saturday

resulted in $600 damage
to two cars. the rear

end of a car driven by
Judy Bowers, 17, Nappan-
ee, was struck by a car

operated by Devon R.

Smith, 19, R. 2, Akron.

Damage to the Bowers car

was set at $200 and $400
was estimated to the

Smith car.

Alvin D. Williams, 27,
R.l, Mentone, sustained

a bruised right shoulder

when his auto slammed

into the side of a west-—

bound Penn-Central Rail-

road freight train at a

crossing west of Warsaw

last Tuesday night. The

entire front arle and

engine were ripped from

the car. Damage to the

car was set at $1800.

Police Blotter

Cecil Adams, R.1, Ak-

ron, was charged with

driving with a suspend-
ed license April 1 and

will appear in Justice
Abe Caldwell&#39;s court on

April 12. He was arrest-

ed by Akron police.
Wm. Coppock was

=

ar-

rested by Akron police
Monday and turned over

to the Wabash sheriff&#39;s

department on a bench

warrant.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April ‘3, 1969

Lakeland Art Association Pians

The Lakeland Art Asso-

ciation&#39;s annual Spring
Exhibit will be April

27th through May 3rd at

the Shrine Building on

the Kosciusko County

The spring sports schedule

for Akron high school’s golf,
track amd baseball teams is as

follows for 1969:

GOLF

(Home meets at Syracuse
course, Manchester)

April 9 — Pierceton at South

Shore

April 11 — Argos
April 15 —- Triton

April 18 — Northfield

April 12 —- Mentone

April 22 — South Whitley

April 26 -— Central Noble invi-

tational, Crooked Lake

April 29 — North Miami

April 30 — Pierceton

May 5 — Mentone at Rosella

-Ford

May 6 — At South Whitley (Sy-
camore)

May 13 — Sectional
TRACK

April 8 — At Rochester

April 14 — Larwill

April 17 — At Pierceton

April 21 — At South Whitley
April 25 — Caston, Triton at

Akron

April 29 — Rochesver Relays
May & 2 — Kosciusko county

meet at Pierceton

May 9 — Sectional

May 13 — Underclass Relays
at Pierceton

Miay 15 & 16 — Kosciusko coun-

ty junior high meet at Pierce-

ton

BASEBALL

May 9 — At Manchester

May 10 — At Caston

May 12 — At Northfield

May 15 — At Triton

May 19 — South Whitley
May 22 — At Argos
May 26 - 31 — Sectional

The cross of Lorraine,
which Joan of Arc wore

into battle, became

General Charles de Gaul-

le&#39 symbol of leading
the French resistence

movement during World

War II. A Swiss welfare

agency which adopted as

its emblem a red cross

onawhite field--rever-

sing the color scheme

in the Swiss flag--in
1864 organized a confer-

ence to help the sick

and wounded soldiers of

the world. Sixteen na-

tions attended and es-

tablished the Internat-

ional Red Cross.

TSS
ROCHESTER

FRIDAY thru SUNDAY

Mat. Sat. - Sun. 1:30 p.m.

Night Fri. - Sat. - Sun.

Color Cartoon

Box Office Opens 7:15

ONCE ONLY 7:30 P.M.

Th Beatles
alata Submarine

et &gt; COMOGettE united Arh
ONCE ONLY 9:08 PM.

Fairgrounds in Warsaw.

Any area artist may

participate. Work will

be accepted on Saturday,
April 26, from 9:30 A.M.

to 9:00 P.M. at the Sh-

Mentone lists

track schedule
‘The 1969 Mentone track sch-

edule was listed today by Bud

Bearss, coach, as follows:

April 2 — At South Whitley, 4:15

April 8 — At Wakarusa 4:15

April 11 — At Akron, 4:00

April 15 — At Qaston, 4:00

April 18 — At Culver, 4:30

April 22 — At Larwill, 4:15

Anril 24 — At Pierceton, 4:15

Aprid 25 — At Argos, 4:00

AI 29 — Rochester Relays,
5:00

May 1 & 2 — Kosciusko County
M eet

May 13 — Underclass Relays at

Pierceton.

|
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1969 SEAL CHAIRMAN:

yim Lonborg, Boston Red

Sor pitching ace, will

serve as baseball chair-

man of the 1969 Easter

Seal Campaign. Winner

of the Cy Young Award

in 1967, Lonborg suffer-

ed a skiing accident
late that year which

kept him out of action

at the start of the ‘68

season. But he moved

into regular pitching
rotation late last June

and has been as effect-
ive as ever. He

_

has

been active in the Eas-

ter Seal movement in

Massachussetts and as

national baseball chair-

man during the campaign
will solicit the sup-

port of all players and

club owners in both

leagues.

WARSAW: Deputy Sher-

iff Fred Carlin, R. 2,

Warsaw, has been reliev-

edof duties at the Kos-—

ciusko County Sheriff&#39;s

[jepartment , according
to Sheriff David Andrews

who gave no reason for

the dismissal.

MILLER’S L.P.

Spring Exhibit

rine Building.
The show will be open

to the public on Sunday,

April 27th, beginning at

3 o&#39;clock and every day
from 1:00 to 9:00 P.M.

through May 3rd.
A traveling

the winners is being
considered. Any area

merchant who has a place
to show one or more

pictures is eligible if

they will let their de-

sires be known.

The Lakeland Art Asso-—

ciation is a non-profit
organization and. the

show is made possible
local and area merchants

and individuals becom-

ing a Patronof the Arts.

Anyone desiring to be a

part of this organiza-
tion may send contribut—

ions to the Treasurer,
Mrs. Harriett Gawthrop,
409 West Winona Avenue,
Warsaw, Indaiana.

The monthly meetings
of the Lakeland Art

Association are held at

the Warsaw Wood Products

Building on Prairie St-

reet, Warsaw, on the

second Monday in the

month. The program for

April will be a con-

tinuance of the Cera-

mics Lesson by Cleo

Flowers. In May, Lee

Coblentz of Ft. Wayne
will demonstrate oil

painting.

show of

There will be no meet-

ings during June, July,
and August.

es

|

INCOME

Tax Service

FEDERAL and STATE

NOTARY PUBLIC

Ruth A. Hileman

(Thelma Kuhn Tax Office)

893-4577

evenccccsoooccoocoooceceoosooeneee

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators

@ Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHES

MORKY&#39;’ REDI-MIX

893-4860 BR 2 Rochester

GAS SERVICE

Phil-gas Distributor

+100 Ib. CYLINDER AND BULK SERVICE

500 and 1000 gal. TANKS FOR SALE OR LEASE

Residence Phone 893-4721

Haroid Miller
2 MILES NORTH OF AKRON



Silver Lak Area New
Mrs. Clarence Tinkey

who has been seriously
ill the past week is
improving.

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore
Robinson spent Sunday
afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. Ernest Brooks.
Mrs. Marvin Kidder

from Corpus Christi has
spent several days this

week with her parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Bouse.

Sue and Cathy Ring,
daughters of Mr. and

Mrs. Dick Ring from Ft.
Wayne, are spending this
week with their grand-

parents, James Dick of
Warsaw and were a dinn-

er puest on Monday.
Sunday dinner guests

Mrs. Joy Haney were

Mr. and Mrs. Homer Muir
and family of Sippus
and Guy Wolfe from War-
Saw.

Sunday dinner guests
the home of Mr. and

Merl Rowland were

Mr. and Mrs. May Rhoad-
es, Lisa and Rick of

Elkhart and Malcolm
Rhoades who has just
completed basic train-—

ing and Great Lakes Na-
val Base, Mr. and Mrs.
Donald Baker and three
sons, also afternoon

callers were Mr. and
Mrs. Herbert Clarke of
Howe, Mr. and Mrs. Em-

ery Rowland and Duane
Rowland.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jag-
eer spent the weekend
with Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Helvey at Ft. Wayne.

Mrs. Charles Raber,
who isa patient at Mur-
phy Medical Center fol-

lowing a heart attack,
is improving.

of:

at

Mrs.

Mrs. Lily Pence and
Mrs. Alta Aleyander

called recently on Edi-
th Wertenberger and Oma

Sarber at Burket.
The Jr. Aid of West

Eel River Church met at
the church Wednesday
evening, March 26, in-

stead of their regular
meeting they cleaned the

kitchen. Mrs. Evelyn
Jagger, the hostess,
served delicious refre-
shments.

Mr. and Mrs. Ross
Stout of Silver Lake,

Mr. Robert Stout of So,
Pend, and Mrs. Walter
Stout from Newcastle

were dinner guests on

Sunday of Dr. and Mrs.
Eldred Stout of Tipton.

Miss Nancy Stout, a stu-
dent at Indiana Univer-
sity, was home for the
Easter vacation.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill
Kneller spent several

days in Georgia where
they were guests of Dr.
and Mrs. Steve Kneller
and children.

Mr. and Mrs. Hubert
Hammons were dinner pgu-
ests Sunday of Mr. and

Mrs. Jack McDonald and
sons at the M & M Rest-
aurant near No. Webster.

The dinner was honoring
the 40th wedding anni-

versary of Mr. and Mrs.
Hammons.

Mrs. Carl Pinkerton
and son, spent Tuesday
with Mrs. Woody French.

Mr and Mrs. Russel
Kerlin and Mr. and Mrs.

Merl Filton spent Tues-
Gay in Ft. Wayne. They,

were dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Harsh-
barger.

Ruth Albert spent se-
veral days this week

with Mr. andMrs. Harold
Albert of Auburn.

Mrs. Pat Neher and
Mrs. Ed Kerlin. spent
Wednesday in Chicago.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mrs. Magdaleen Lett

were Mr. and Mrs. Don
Lewis and Mr. and Mrs.
Dale Secor all from War-
saw, Miss Connie Iseton

and Mrs. Dot Stegner of
Claypool. The dinner

was honoring Mrs. Steg-
ner&#39; birthday.

Rev. and Mrs. Hollo-

Hot Built-up Roofing

@15 & 20 yr. Bondable Roofs

@ All Workmen Insured

TOWN & COUNTRY
Sheet Metal & Roofing

Phone 352-2485
Check our preies on new JM Fire King 25 year root

@ Industrial & Residential

@JM Approved Dealer

@ Reasonable Rates

* Silver Lake

Custom Kitchen
PLANNING

Tree Estimates Gladly Give

ALL TYPES AND PRICES
WOOD OR METAL

Frigidaire and Tappan
APPLIANCES

FURNACES
COAL - OIL - GAS

PLUMBING FIXTURES

Rollin L. Smith
Jct. S. R. 13 and 114 North Manchester, Phone 962-2248

peter and Mr. and Mrs.
Worby Clinker were din-
ner guests on Sunday at
the Ralph Petry home.

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Slone
of Silver Lake have mo-

ved to their farm 34
miles northeast of Sil-

ver Lake that they pur-
chased recently from
Aaron Stanley. Mr. and
Mrs. Alvin Marshall and
son, Ty, have moved in
the home vacated by Slo-
nes.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith
Floor and daughter, Jo-

an of Ft. Wayne, were
weekend guests of Mrs.
Rachel Floor. Other
callers were Mr. and

Mrs. Rosewell Gagnon,
Mrs. Dan McEvoy, Patrick
and Paula of Mt. Summit.

Mrs. Carlton (Marion)
Mendenhall is a patient

at the Lutheran Hospit-
al in Ft. Wayne.

Mrs. Ammy Enos, who
has spent the winter
with her daughter and
husband, Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Moore of Gas City

has returned to her home
in Silver Lake on Sun-
day.

Mr. Delbert Kerlin,
who submitted to surgery

last week at Bluffton
Clinic, is getting along

satisfactorily.
Ed Polk of Pierceton

is spending several we-
eks with his son and
wife, Mr. and Mrs. Gene
Polk.

Mr. and Mrs.
Adams of Argos’ spent
Saturday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. John Ker-
lin.

Mr. Frank Shepherd,
who is suffering from

emphrazema is a patient
at Murphy Medical Cent-
er.

Rev. and Mrs. Roy Hol-
lopeter called Sunday

at the Jesse Lynch and
Dick Nelson homes.

Mrs. Lily Pence was a

overnight guest Wednes-
day of Mr. and Mrs. Nel-
son Eaton of WarsSawe

Mrs. Joe Parker of
Silver Lake and Mrs.

Ruth Gunter of Warsaw
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Holly Hill at Elkhart
on Monday.

Mr. Roy Bouse submit-
ted to surgery on Monday

at the Parkview Hospit-
al in Ft. Wayne. His

room number is 219,
Mrs. Herbert Clarke

of Howe spent Monday
with her parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Merl Rowland.
Mr. and Mrs. Woody

French spent the week-
end in Holland, Mich.,
with their daughter and
family, Mr. and Mrs.

May Murphy and family.
Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Lonnie French
and family from Lansing,
Michigan, Mike Murphy

and Tyana French retur-
ned home with their

grandparents to_ spend
the week.

Mr. and Mrs. Stuart
Lindzy visited on Sat-

urday with Mr. and Mrs.
Ray Hively of Nappanee.

Loren

WASHINGTON — Op-
crating revenues of all

motor carriers regulated by
the Interstate Commerce

Commission in 1966 totaled
$10.9 billion. The figure is

expected to reach $11.1
billion in 1967,

Dereas Circle

The Dorcas Circle of
the Center United Meth-
odist Church met Tues-

day morning at the chu-
reh.

The business meeting
was conducted by “the
chairman, Mrs. Mary Hof-
fman. Mrs. Mary Cohee
gave the lesson. Sec-
retary report by Mrs.
Lertha Parker. The roll
call was answered by ar-
ticles on worth while

things in life.
Delicious refreshments

were served by the host-
ess, Mrs. Ruby Wimer.

District meeting will
be held at Manchester,
April 9. Mothers and
Daughters Banquet will

be held May 4. The Dor-
cas circle&#39;s next meet-
ing will be June 3.

Easter Cantata
Is Planned

The Faith United Meth-
Odist Church Choir will

present an Easter Can-
tata entitled &quot;W God

Speaks&qu Sunday morning,
at 7:30 a.m. Mrs. Bill

Summe, Mrs. Ed Kerlin
and Mr. John Fredricks
ave the solo parts.

Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker is
the pianist and Mrs.
Bill Kneller organist.
Following the Cantata,
there will be a break-—
fast in the basement of

the church, Worship
service at 9:30 p.m.

and Sunday School at
10:30 a.m.

Lions Club
Ladies Night
The Silver Lake Lions

and their Ladies met

Monday evening at the
Steer Inn and enjoyed

a smorgasboard dinner.
The Bell Ringers Choice

from Cardinal Learning,
Center under direction

of Mrs. Howard Wilson
Furnished music by How-

ard Wilson, Evecutive
director of the Cardin-

al Learning Center was

speaker for the evening.

Seriously Injured

Walter C. Tuell, 43,
Silver Lake, was listed

in &quot;serious& condition
Saturday at Veterans
hospital, Ft. Wayne, of
injuries suffered ina
Car-truck wreck near

Silver Lake Friday night.
Witnesses said Tuell&#39;s

auto crossed the center-
line of the highway and
struck a semi-trailer

truck driven by Thomas
Pearson, 50, W. Frank—
fort, Ill., who was not

injured.
Damage to the truck

waS estimated at $200
and to Tuell&#39;s 1968 car

at. $2,800.
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Monored At
Scout Dinner

W. Ed Creighton, Atwood
Scoutmaster since 1962,

was honored at a recent

scouting dinner with
scouting&#39;’ highest a-

ward, the Silver Beaver,
He has also received his
Scouter&#39;s Key, Brother-
hood Honor in Order of
the Arrow, beena Train-
ing Course Leader three
times, Region 7 Canoe
Base Expedition Leader

as well as a Philmont
Scout Ranch expedition
leader for the Council.

G. Freeland Phillips
and Sid Markley, Kos-
Ciusko county, were also
honored for their ach-
ievement during the past
three years.

4-H News
The American Girls

4-H Club of Atwood re-

cently had their Mother&#39;s
Tea at the home of Pam
and Rhonda Lowman of

R. 2, Warsaw.
The meeting was brou-

eht to order by the pre-
sident, Marge Hanes.
Plans were made for a

bake sale to be held at
the Atwood Bank on Ap-
ril 4th. Roll call was

answered by 17 members,
each modeling, an Easter

hat they had made and

introducing, their moth-
er. The health and saf-
ety lesson was piven by
Linda Jordan on &#39;Ke

ing Toys Picked Up&q
Guest speakers for

the evening, were Mrs.
Karen Bopes piving a

demonstration and talk
on &quot;Wig and Mrs. An-
ita Davidsen, County

4-H leader.

WASHINGTON
— ‘The

nation’s trucking industry
now buys more than a mil-

lion and a half new trucks
and trailers cach year. Reg
istrations of new units in

1966 totaled

—

1,610,450
trucks of all) kinds and

131.895 trailers.

WAGO
1967 Ford Ctry Sedan

390-COM-Pwr. Steer. 5238
1966 Fairlane Squire

200-COM no power
5138

1966 Falcon 4 dr. Wagon

200-Std. no power
$118

1966 Ford Ctry. Sedan

289-COM Radio 5138
1966 Fairlane 500 Wag.

289-COM Radio $128
1965 Ford Ctry. Sedan

352-COM Pwr. stee 108
1963 Fairlane 500 Wag.

221-FOM no Power

1963 Falcon 4 dr. Wag.

170-FOM no Power
§ 58

KERL Mir C
Silver Lake 352-2530

SELLS OIL COMPANY
Gasoline - Otis - Lubrication

i
Accessories

We Give Top Value Stamps
PHONE 352-2332 SELVER LAKE



Hereford Group

Meets, Elects

New Officers

The Northern Indiana

Hereford Association
held its annual meeting,

March 27. at the Steer

Inn.

Paul Brucker, the

president, conducted the

meeting. The nominating,

committee met and elect—

ed the following, new of-

ficers for the coming

year: President, Paul

Vrucker, Rochester3 vice

president, Clyde Culp,

Rensellaer; and secy.~—

treas. Dan Awald of Wal-

kerton. Directors. el-

ected were Ralph Nelson,

Walton; Russell logrgess

Plymouth; Robert Reuter,

Wolcott; Larry Mason,

Walton; and Walter Schu-

man, Columbia City.
Ralph Dodson of Frank-

lin, the field represen—

tative of the American

Hereford Association,

was the speaker.
At the close ot

meeting, Plans were

for a pienic to be

at the home of Mr.

Mrs. Qsear taer of

Shater.
Several new members

joined the associat ion,

including, Mr. and Mrs.

David Burkett of Men-

LONeC.

Miss Tucker

Hosts 4H Club
The Mentone Merry 4-H

Club met Monday, March

31, at the home of Ca-

thy Tucker. Kay Gosh-

ert, Club president,
called the meetinep, to

order. The pledpe to

the American Flag, was

led by Cathy Tucker, and

the 4-H Pledpe was led

by Joyce Dunnuck. The

sonp, leader, Cynthia
Wise, led the group in

singing, several songs.

Health and safety re-

marks were presented by
Susan H1ibsenman. Carmen

Anglin reported on the

District Junior Leader

Conterence, which was

held recently at Nappa-
nee. Joyce Dunnuck 5

chairman of the finance

committee, gave her re-

port.
Several projects,

cluding, selling first-

aid kits, sponsoring a

skating, party, and hav—

ing, a bake sale, were

presented to the elub

for approval as money

making plans. Demon-

strations were given by
the following girls:
Marla Leffert, giving
Salad Dressings Cathy

Tucker, presenting Chi-

cken Barbecue Sauce$

Cathy Alvey, Making Cho-

colate Frosting; Letit-

ia Alvey, To Measure

Correctly; and Susie

Heirs, Preparing, Devil-

ed Eggs.
Refreshments were Ser

ved by the refreshment

committee, ine luding
chairman, Joyce Norris,

Chris Rogers, Marla Lef-

fert, Alicia Dickerhoff

and Shasta Johnson. The

neyt meeting will be

held April 28 at the

home of Kay and Faith

Goshert.

the

made

held

and

Lake

in-

J.P. Court News

The following persons

have appeared recently

in Abe Caldwell&#39;s Akron

Justice of Peace court:

Lawrence Bradley, Ro-

chester, no operator&#39
license, $19.253 Jerry

Lester, Mentone, driving
with suspended license,

$23.25; James Hurley,

Akron, no operator&#3 li-

cense and false regis-~
tration, $33.25 on each

charepe-
Also, Henry G. Beas-

ley, Akron, public in-

toyication $43.25; Don-

ald Hatfield, Rochester,

parking on the wrong

side of the street,

$23.25; Lee Howard, Ak—

ron, no operator&#39; Li

cense $23.25.
Also, Wm. Ginther,

Rochester, operating an

unsafe vehicle, $28.253
Jack Shey, Akron, false

registration, $23.23

James W. Clark, Roches-

ter, driving witha sus-

pended license, $43.25.

Also, David Purvis,

peru, false registra-
tion, $228.253 Russell

Menzie, Warsaw, parking
on wrong, side of street

$23.253 John Pope, R-;

Akron, bad muffler,

$19,253 Roger Rouch,

Rochester, contributing
to the delinquency of

minors, $38.25.

Court News

James O. Smith, 25,

R. 1, Akron, who was

lodged in Fulton County

jail last Monday on a

charge of contempt of

court, was ordered to

pay 10 percent of his

weekly gross earnings
in excess of $15 to

satisfy judgment award-

ed to Federated Mutual

Insurance company. He

is to continue payments
until the $1,224.00
judgment is paid. He

was released from cust-

ody.
David Lee Purvis, 18,

R. 1, Akron, was fined

$25 and received a Six-

month suspended sentence

at the State Farm re-

cently in Judge Robert

Burner&#39;s Warsaw City
Court. He was also fin-

ed $25 for illegal pos-

session of alcoholic
beverages.

Also in Warsaw city

court, the charge of as-

sault and battery again-
st Ronald R. Lambert,

R. 1, Mentone, was dis-

missed on a request by
the prosecuting witness

and the approval of Pro-

secuting Attorney Allan

Rasor.

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators
e Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

oresreooooeoorooosoovoccoosoesee

Co.
31s E 4th St ROCHESTER

‘peecncqaurcesasgsonasesaaqaseesess

Accident Report

A car driven by Mrs.

Dale Coplen, Akron, hit

a deer on the Loon Lake

road in Kosciusko Coun-

ty Tuesday night, caus—

ing extensive damage to

the care

Henry G. Beasley, 51,

Akron, was arrested for

public intoxication fol-

lowing a one-car crash

near Athens early Sun-

day morning. He lost

control of his 1964

Chevrolet and it went

off the north side of

SR 14, hitting a fence

owned by Kathryn Burns,

amail box owned by Wal-

ter Zimmerman and struck

a highway signe Damage

was $400 tothe car, $50

to the fence, $25 to the

sign and $15 to the mail-

box. Beasley was fined

$25 and costs when he

appeared in Akron J.P.

court later in the day.

George A. Cochran, 31,

Mentone, received a cut

lip early Saturday morn-

ing when his car left

SR 19 one and one-half

miles south of Mentone

and struck a fence. He

was jailed on a charge

of public intoxication.

Damage to his car was

set at $300.
William Howard, 18,

Re. l, Akron, was charg-

ed with public intoxi-

cation and illegal pos—

session of alcoholic

beverages following a

one-car accident on SR

25 Friday nighte His

car struck a fence on

the Ray Eckert farm, Re

5, Warsawe Total dam-

age was estimated at

$500 by investigating
officers. A passenger,

Wilma Jean Hess, 20, of

Rochester, suffered a

cut lip.

Pleasant Hil...

Miss Arabelle Enyart
a missionary of Neger-
iz spoke on her experi-

ences at the Ebenezer

Church last Thursday
evening. She had slid-

es of the pupils at the

school also of their

buildings. w.S.C. S.

sonsered this meeting.
A large group attended

Refreshments were serv-

ed after the meeting.
Surrounding churches

were invited and many

attended.
Mr. and Mrs. Woodrow

Alspach and Becky call-

ed on Mr. and Mrs. Jack

Pugh last Sunday even-—

ing.
Mr. and Mrs. Erman

Dowell Sr. and their

house guest, Dale Van

Cleef of Hobart, Ind.,

visited Mr. and Mrs.

Erman Dowell, Jr. near

|.ogansport Tuesday.
Mrs. Russel Mathias

called on Mrs. Roscoe

kiefer and Mrs. Nellie

Wagner and daughter,
war jorie Sunday after-

noon.

Mr. Elmer Miller is

attending Road_ school

this week in Lafayette.
The Miami County Road

crew are hauling gravel
on roads near the chur-

ch. The community is

thankful.
Mr. Jessie Norman will

go to Parkview Hospital
at Ft. Wayne next Sat-

urday afternoon.

LE

q
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In honor of Steve Di-

elman&#39 birthday, guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Dielman will be Mr. and

Mrs. Earl Dielman, Mr.

and Mrs. Ernest Norman

and Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Crill and baby of near

Rochester on Wednesday
evening.

Thi
little A
contai

as to how you can

increase your corn

yields. In Just two

words...

Plant
PIONEER.

BRAND

Need seed? See me.

Mentone
Stock Yards

Mentone 353-4225

DeVeri “Monte
Sidmey 839-2448

T!

Don&#3 take chances with your feeding problems - let an

expert lo it. Figuring your own formula could get you

stuck badly. We can prevent that.

ROBERTS
LUMBER, HARDWARE &a GRAIN

606 N. Main

Box 158 Akron 893-7013

Get Read For Sprin
CHECK TRACTOR AND IMPLEMENT TIRES

AVOID COSTLY BREAK DOWN TIME

REPAIR AND REPLACE NOW

Beall Tire Shop
Rochester Ph. 223-3606

adalat eas TIGER PAW
_



FOR SALE: Four (4)
mowers, A-1 condit!
aluminum roofing, use

size 2° pair of bolt cutters,

goot! condition: 2 table saws; power

reel-type lawnmower. These items all

g00d I.

TED LANDIS
Call 893-4343

Cal after 4:00 p.m.
43/2D

Akron

F SALE: AKC
weeks old,Whit King pigeons.

Call 982-6759 After 5:30 p.m
3AT/2c

registered Collie

several horses,

FOR SALE: leaf table.

EVA McHATTO

Walnut drop

iN
893-4983

4/3/xc
Akron

FOR SALE: Bo:

doublebreasted.
dition, $5.00

S pm

s blue dress jacket,
size 14 Excellent con-

Call week days after

MRS.

Mentone

TOM HARMAN
353-3841
4/3/1p

Color TLV.

Players $25.
FOR sed

3100 Stereo Record

DOERING’S
893-4641

4/3/3c
Akron

FOR SALE: 1964 Olds Jetstar,
decr, hardtop, power brakes

steer.ng, Excellent condition

ing available.

Call MENTONE 253-4275
4/3/p

Financ -

FOR SALE: Timothy and Clover Hay

ROBERT HOLLOWMentone

FOR SALE:

Hay Fer Sale
Leafy, Mixed

(By the ton)

UGH WILDERMUTHWas Y 38

4000

Alfalfa

Call
400:

FOR SALE:
freezers $50

Ised chest

and

and upright

DOERING’S.
893-4641

4/3/3c
Akron

FOR SALE: DeKalb seed com. XL 45

66 varities. Also Sudax and

LESTER WHITE

Call Rochester 223-5474
3/20/11¢e

INTRODUCING Lawn Mower Sales
and Service - buy during April and

$ $ Save at

RON’S GARAGE
in Akron

ALSO - 100

62.00,
Vb. water softner salt,

- Gas for less. - Phone 893-4576
4/3/lc

BIX STRIPPER - Guaranteed to

Please you or your money refunded.

DAY HARDWARE

Akron
4fsic

FOR SALE: Push-up ‘Trailer Camp-
ers, Travel Trailers, Truck Toppers,

Truck Campers. North of Akron on

Road 19 to road 800, West miles

or Sout a Mentone on Road
to

BRYANT CAMPER SALES
Mentone EL 3-2404

10D

BE: OATS: Certified Jaycees
certified Clintford. High quality, Hie

yiel High test weight, High germin-
ation. Please call before 7 or after 6.

HUGH WILDERMUTH
Macy (219) 382-329]

4/\T/p

SON OR DAUGHTER going to col-
lege? If you want to give your student
the very best, give an ADLER type-

writer for graduation. This is a gift
that will be used and appreciated for
meny years. The new ADLER fully
electric compact typewriter will be

he-e in time for graduation and you

get quality at catalog prices plus
service guarantee. Also adding mach-

ines and office furniture. For infor-
mation or repair servi oats223- aMento area

353-3985 during the ay or
Bill Re

et 353-4022 after 6 p.m.

H. J LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 E Sth St., Rochester 223-3683

FOR SALE:

tted plants are reat

pa “Easter lies, tutips hyacinths,
rangeas. oses, carnat-ae cymbidlum orchids, pompon

mums, gardenias. Easter baskets and
novelties.

Gr ee ee GREENHO
0. Broadway Mentone

3AT/xc

FOR SALE: Hay, Clover and Alfalfa
mixed

RICHARD LEEDY
R. 1 Macy,

Ca MACY. 38. 2583,
or Call 985-2764 after 5:30

3/21/3p

SPOTS before your your
new carpet - remove ‘She “wit Blue
Lustre. Rent ss shampocer $1.

Day Hi ron.

a/c

New better corn hybrids for higher
yields and faster @rying. No increase

in price. 20% commission to all farm-
ers who come to seedhouse

THOMAS HOWAT
Francesville, Indiana 567-2611

4/3/3¢
ff

ORDER YOUR SEEDS NOW:
ts, smal!

Also chemicals and fertilizers.
Try our spreading service.

QXY CHEMICAL CO
Burket 491-3195

3/27/8e
-.——

AKRON TRAILER SALES

Authorized Coachman Dealer.
and used trailers 13 - 28 feet.

YS-4135 or $93-4813.

New
Phone

xe

ELECTRO LUX VACUUM CLEAN
ER A-l conditi with all attach-
ments. lance due only $15.65. Terms

available. Ca353-37 for free home
trial. Electro Hygiene Co.

Asse
—

1968 Zig Zag Sewing Machine. less
than 5 months old. Balance due $47.88

or $1.00 weekly. Does fancy stitches,
buttonholes, ns, blind

wa w che ein Shectnensinglea lovel Mi Seain ‘sewi Sta
included. Will trade in.

Ca aby2608, tostod

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Unfurnished lower apart-
ment. Four rooms and bath.

TREVA BOGANWRIGHT
Mentone EL 3-4433

4/3/2p

FOR RENT ot lease: 30 acres of bean
w oats ground east of Mentone

Call 219-583-5810
3/2T/2c

FOR RENT: Two bedroom house for
rent, fully modern.

Phone AKRON 893-4135
BAT

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME SALES
AND COURT. ee homes, space
rentals, large good selection of

used mobile hom 8, 10°, 12°

PHONE 883-4805

HELP WANTED

oA IANDS (handle / stack
fumber) NIG BOILER - TApeRdea -up man (fire boilers and clean

mill); GARAGE ween (repair/

PIKE LUMBER CO.
Akron

4/30

NOTICE

NOTICE: Federal and state nee
taxes prepared. Call for appointm

HOWARD ALDERF
Mentone ijsosi

Notice: Federal and state income

taxes prepared. Call for appointment.

NINA OPPLE
Agron

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and =e a
two, three and four inch ater
systems for sale. Fully insured.

ROY SANER &a SONS
Phone 893-4815

SAW FILING @ TOOL GRINDING

“Everything Sharpened But A Dull

NEIL KUHN
807 E. Rochester St. Akron, Ind.

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE -

owned at Rochester. Septic tank
dry well service. We install and repair

BOE RICHARDS
Ph.R. 1 Rochester 223-5845

ROOFING &a PAINTING
Free Estimates

EARL WHITAKER
Call Akron 893-4118

ABPRD

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: Four-bedroom
Mentone New gas furnace. Cane
living room and bath.

Call MENTONE 353-4131
4/3/xe

REAL ESTATE
About 78 acres with a 3 bedroom

modern home and good buildings.
near Macy.

152 acres with 2 sets of buildings,
land. South of Rochester.

One acre with 3 bedroom, one floor
home near Athens.

almost new brick homewit
some ground, near Talma.

112 acres good land Rochester Twp.

5 acres with good 3 or 4 bedroom
home and good outbuildings North

of Akron.

Ph. 223-6111 or 223-3803

HELP

WANTED

Valentine

Elevator, Inc.

Mentone

THANK YOU

THANK YOU:
thenk the

as

We would like to

al

These acts of kindness were greatl
appreciated.

The Sam Nicodemus Famity
4p

EN YOU: The famity of Aeexpress

sheet ev alw laAies of the Church of God who

prepared and served the dinner.

‘The Family of Albert Garnes
afsfip

S rreal
made easier to bear by your thought-
fullness.

The Oval L. Mcintire Family
4RAp

THANK yYou- We would tke to

thank the Mentone Fire Department,
the police department. Rrownle lead-

ors and mothers and everyone who
helmed find onr Aaurhter Sherry Gray.

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin Jordan

apne

LosT

LOST: Small, shy,
mys: fem bessi

THANK YOU: I would like ta thank
th wers,

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE

NOTICE EREBY SEN to tieresidents and citizens of the To
Etna Green, and to Ten

Te ip, Kosciusko County. Indiana,
that the Board ‘Trustees of the
Town of Etna Green. Indiana. did on

the 17th day of Marci
ordain

which ordiance reads as follows:

RES ae NUMBER 153
DE

ERMS OF SAID ANNEXATION

WHEREAS, the real estate herein-
after described is contiguous to the
Present corporate the
Town of Fitna Green, Indiana. and
forms a compact area abutting said
Town: and,

WHEREAS, said territory is need-

a for the development of the Town of
Etna Green in the reasonably near

future; an

WHEREAS. said Jeritor is urban
in character and economic and

social pert of th Tow of Etna Green.
Indiana; a

WHERIEAS, it is in the best inter-
ests of the Town of Etna Green. Ind-

ana, and of the territory sought to
be to so annex the same to

spid Town;

NOW “THEREFORE, BE IT ORD-
AINED by the ere of See! otthe Town of Etna Gree In

that th followin described real esta
*o-wil

tract of landunrte of Seotion
North, Range 4 East,
County, Indiana, better

as follows:

in the Southeast

.
Township 33

Koscius!
described

Beginni at the renre of said Sec-

n thence North 89 degrees 48
along the East-West

ection Line of said Sectioas te to a rail
degrees 18 minutes West

the North right-
Highway #4):

the said
i

Highway 30, 1088.7 feet to the North-

sou Half Section line of said Sec-
fi thence North along the said
Wen Sem Halt Section Line of

Section 27 to ne Place of beginning.
Contains 38.00 acres, more or less.

Sectio a7: thence North along the
said North-South half section line

of Section 27 to the place of begin-
-

Contains 38.0 acres, more or

the same hereby is annexed

made a part of corporate
~rea of the Town of Etna Green. Ind-

lana.

be, andi
to

BE ll FURTHUR ORDAINED that
i notice

gl Ap other of which ei
a convenient place neath &quot Stat Post Office in sal

Town. and the Clerk-Tressurer is
further directed to cause this notice

af the nacsage of this ordinance to

he published in two (2) newspapers

of general circulation. circulating in

the Town of Ftna Green, Indiana. and

which newspapers are published in

Kosciusko County. Indian and the

publication of which notices shall run

concurrently in each of said newspap-

ers for two (2) consecutive weeks.

BE IT FURTHER ORDAINED that
this ordinance shall become effective

upon «wh day following the last of

th two (2) publications herein pro-

fior.

;d and ordained by the Hoard

ot Perruat of the Town of Fina

Green. Indiana. this 17th day of
March 1969.

wrence Ulmer,
‘elorus Stouder,

Kenneth Ptummer,

ATTEST:

Mark Heisler,

arses
Truste

Clerk-Treasurer
3fat sac

Estate No. E-69-27

NOTICE O ADMINSTRATION

IN THE FULTON CIRCUIT COURT
OF FULTON COUNTY, INDIANA.

Notice is hereby eves jae Esther
was3 appainted

admimistrator of the esta of Her-
schel 1H. Fenstermaker

court
ths from the date of

the first publication of this ake or

said claims wilt be forever

Date&lt;| at Rochester, Indiana, this
24 day of March 1969

Ralph_E. Stayton
Clerk of the Circuit Court for

Fulton County, Indiana

Robert euiaca Atty
Rochester, Indiana

LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE TO SIDDERS

is hereby given
Board of Commissioners of t
of Fulton. Indiana will up until the
hour of 1:30 P.M. EST on ap Teh,

1969 will receive seal the

Cou Auditors office for the follow
ing:

2 New 1969 Trucks
County Highway

RRated at not less than 25,500 G.
and to be of the short EBC convent-

icnal ca&g type with not less than 70
inches from cab to axle.

for Fulton

vw.

Heavy duty frame. with section
modulas of not less than 17.00. Axles:
Front * vo ot i ib epecity two

speed. to be
with St direct. Motor with not less
than 360 cu. inches displacement, to

have air cleaner and oil filter. Cab to
be equipped with best quality heater
and defroster, 2 speed electric wipers
and washers. Sect and hack rest are
to be of extra quality material thro-
ugh out. To have 2 west coast type

mirrors, right and left on each truck.

hooster and brake shoe
heavy duty
to be less than 6 inch in width, front
to be not less than 3 inches in width.

Mectrical system to ve not less
Alternator and 72

12 volt system.
and rear,

dual stop and
front to be not

capacity,
11,500 w

ra t
tail lights.

less than 45000 Ib.
be not less than
with cuxiltiary

to be not less than

spare for each

to be less than 900 x 2,

cross lug type tires on rear wheto Fe equipped with power «tee
and to be painted Omaha Orang
Each truck to be equipped with a

dump body. with the following &lt;pec-
ifications. 9 feet long overall by 7

feet wide inside, wiih 4 yard sides
and 5 yard ends. with rear tailgate
to be double acting. Sides to be of
10 gauge steel and floor to be of §

Faure steel. Half cab pretector to be
of 10 gauce steel. Hoixt to be of

cinss 3-10 ton capacity h minimum

of a T i rede arm lift
cam

ana &qu with grease

tittines on bearing poii ever con-

trols on pump valve and power take

off.

wit nylon

2 1965 Ford with dump bodies Ser-

ial #F TOMU6O0I372 and #F 7eoMU601

3T4 be traded in and applied on

purchase pris

New rubber tired front end loader
Articulated type steering, diexel enk-

i

|

SAK rated general
Ca heater, defrost

wiper, head lights,
top lights and 17.5 x 25 -

1 ply traction tread) tires. Straight
tipping load not to be less

tha 13, Ibs.

199%aad fron em? loader
be partialraded in aspaymen

The Hoard reserves

reject any or all bids.
the right to

AN bids shall be submitted on vorm
No. 95, prescribed by the State Aoaof Accounts, obtainable at the

Auditor&#39;s office and each bidd sha
accompany his bid with a bond or

certified check ma payable to the
Loard of Comm sin an

equal to ten per cent (10%)

total bid. Certified check
successful bidder to be

delivery. or until completion of

contract.

lioard of Commissioners

Kenneth Luckenb

NOTICE TO TAXPAVERS OF
ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATIONS

Pay) is hereby given the tax

ot R ACHESI AR COMME
tre SCHOO o RATION, FUL-
TON COUNTY, INDIANA, that the

proper I ficers of said gare
panty at their regular meeting

.t 7:30 o&#39;cloc P.M, on the 14th aay
ut Apra, 1969 wil consider the for

towing

|

additonal iations

which said officers consiuer necexsa

to meet the extraordinary emergency

existing at this time.

Cumulative doing Fund

Purchase lot adjacent to Jun-
jor High “buridi 5500.00

Improve &a fence addition
to Hidde school ground 750.00

$
6250.00

6250.00

appearing at such meet-

have a right to be bear
‘Th “eee!made

Taxpayers
ing shall

thereon. e

uons as finally Te ‘auto

will be held.

Herd of School Trustees

Wendell Learss
Joe

Cook
Arthur Weaver
ark Miller
H.C Herkless



TALMA STUDENTS

Cont. from page 1

Max Meiser, table ten-

nis; Jim Bucher, sit ups

and chin ups; Hal Hoff-

man, rope climb; Jeff

Schwenk, four squaree
Seventh grade winners

were Randy Alber, free

throws and table tennis;

Leslie Howard, tether-

ball; Joe Claassen with

745 sit-ups; J. Swihart,

peg, board; Randy Lester,

rope climb; Steve Kamp
with 18 chin ups and

John Hart, four squaree

Re-elected

Paul Brucker, R. 25

Rochester, was re-elect—

ed president of the Nor-

thern Indiana Hereford

Association at a recent

meeting. He is also a

director of the Indiana

Hereford Association.

Music Program
To Be Presented

The

School

Mentone Grade

music program

will be presented Wed-

nesday evening, at 7:30

pem. in the gym as part
of the propram for the

Mentone-Talma PTA.

Former Pastor

Returns To

Akron Sunday

Dr. Dale Oldham, pas-

tor of the Akron Church

of God from 1928 to 19-

31, will return for a

week of revival meetings
beginning, April 6.

Dr. Oldham, his wife

Pauline and their son

Douglas will conduct the

services Easter Sunday

morning and each evening
at 7:30 through April
11.

Dr. Oldham, now re-

tired from the radio

ministry of “The Chris-

tian Srotherhood Hour&qu

originating in Anderson,

Indiana, travels ex-

tensively preaching for

ministers’ meetings and

evangelistic crusades.

Douglas Oldham, who is

himself now an ordained

minister, is currently
the featured soloist on

the same radio program

as well as being active

in many evangelistic en-

deavors for the Church

of God.

The public is

ed to attend the

al meetings and

new their
with the

invit-
reviv-

to re-

acquaintance
Oldhams. It

will be remembered by

many that the Oldhams

formerly lived in the

house on East Rochester

Street inwhich the late

Rev. and Mrs. D. L.

Slaybaugh lived.

Jim Saner and Byron
Tinkey will be featured

as gospeleers in Fini-

an‘&#3 Rainbow, the Iroad-

way musical that is now

in rehearsal at Akron

High School. The play
will be produced on Apr.

24, 25 and 26 in the

high school gym and

will also feature John

Merley and Larry Whit-

tenberger as the geo-

logists.
Also featured will be

Tom Ellis as Mr. Shears

and Mark Flohr as Mr.

Robust.

Tickets for the

duction will go on

next week at the high
school. Charges will

be $1.50 for general ad-

mission and $2.00 for

reserved seats. For

more information, con-

tact Tom Saygers at noon

any day in the gym.

pro-
sale

Jim Saner

Byron Tinkey

Tom Ellis

Mr. and Mrs. Loren

Sheetz and sons were

Saturday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Stanley and daughters of

near Deedsville.

Assessment Completion Is Urged
Paul Fites, Henry Twp.

trustee, reminds tax-

payers that not

=

much

time remains for assess-

ment. To assist the

assessment, Fites will

be in his office from $

a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday

and Tuesday and from 7

pem. to 9 p.m. on Mon-

day, Wednesday and Fri-

day and at other times

by appointment.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 3, 1969

Are In Tax
Crackdown

Fulton,
Miami

Kosciusko and
counties are in-

cluded in the list of

23. Indiana counties in
which lawsuits to col-

lect delinquent sales

tax receipts were an-

nounced last week.

The suits were hailed

as tthe first phase of a

tax crackdown ordered by
Gov. Edgar D. Whitcomb

to bolster the state&#39;s

revenues.

Whitcomb has estimat-
ed the state can incre-

ase its revenues $30

million to $40 million

for the coming biennium

through strict tax en-

forcement procedures.

iy

S
John Merley

TABB
CASTER

KENDALL’S @
FULLY COOKED WHOLE or HALF

Emg Hams

_

I 59
BUTTERBALL SWIFT

Turke 2% «=. Ib 49
BURGER FULL PINT

Whippi Cream 59
BURGER HEV-VEE PAK

Ice Cream

9

uca. 79
ECKRICH

Smoke Sausag ».7

Mother&# Little Helpe

Give her a Dishwasher

fer Mother&# Ba

Westinghouse Front Loa

And you only have to wash once a day...

Take full advantage of big once-a-day
dishwashing capacity convenience.

Standing up and scrubbing dishes three times a day is out —

Westinghouse Filter Clean once-a-day automatic dishwashing is IN!

Westinghouse ts big enough to hold a full day&# dishes for the average

family. Westinghouse 1s powerful enough to scrub every one of those

dishes perfectly clean. And with the super convenience of Westinghouse

random loading. you can add dishes as need be, without rearranging.

without restacking. The telescoping top rack and glide-out bottom rack

make the loading easy, and aside from scraping off bones and large food

scraps. no pre-nnsing is necessary. So take the fullest advantag= of

big capacity Westinghouse Filter Clean dishwashers — begin now

to enjoy this better way of doing dishes

Prices Start At

$159.95
r

——_

KARL GAS C

alo mela 1e) Oa eae
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THE AKRON HIGH SCHOOL CHORAL DEPARTMENT will present programs of

spiritual music in

Sing.&qu The schedule is:

10:30 a.m.s

and the Akron

Disko
Church of God on the same day at 7:30 p.m.

many area churches using the theme “Come, Let Us

Akron United Methodist Church, April 13,
United Methodist Church, April 20, at 10:30 a.m.,

at

On May 4,
the group will singat the Burket United Methodist Church at 10:30 a.m.

and the Akron Erethren Church at 7:30 p.m. The final program will be

given at the Beaver Dam United Methodist Church on May 11 at 9:30 a.m.

IN ADDITION TO THE CHORUS,
soloist,and Marna Stephen,

the brass chéir
will be featured

in the program. The Brass Choir consists of,
left to right,

ioe Moore, trumpet.

Marna Stephen
Re NR APRIL RTD

Time Will Be DST

Tt

tain
of

seems almost cer-

that this section

Indiana will be on

Cont. on back page

Byron Tinkey,
Merley and Larry Whittenberger,

John

and
trumpet

trombone,

Salvation Army
Plans Local
Pick - Up

The Salvation Army
will be in Akron and

Mentone next Monday and

Tuesday and asks that

everyone having items

to donate either set

them out or leave some

indication so that the

men will stope
The Salvation Army

wants newspapers, bric-

a-brac and usable furn-

iture. The representa-
tive said that a short-—

age of help prevents
them from accepting any

furniture that is brok-

en.

The truck will be in
Mentone on April 14 and

in Akron on Tuesday, Ap-
ril 15.

Senior Citizens

Banquet Planned

The annual Senior Cit-

izens Banquet, sponsor-
ed by the Akron Women&#39;

Club, will be held at

the United Methodist
Church annex Thursday,
April 24, at 12 o*clock.

All Senior Citizens

are invited to bring a

covered dish and attend.
The meat, rolls and cof-
fee will be furnished

by the club.

4 .ENCEANS
240 No Senate A

Indiananolis. 4.

Racy
= eee.

ve.

Ind. 46204

Coe

BOYS STATE WINNER: Gerald Romine, left, re-

presenting the Mentone American Legion, is
shown congratulating Curtis Ousley, a junior

at Mentone High School who will be Mentone&#39;s

representative to Hoosier Boys State to be
held this summer at Indiana University.

Mrs. Creighton Is Mother of Year

Mrs. W. Hobart Creigh-
aR. 2;
of four,

Warsaw mo-

all of
ton,
ther

Psa!

PE Program
Planned at Taima

The physical education
students at Talma Jr.

High School under the

direction of their tea-

chers, Miss Breading;
Mrs.Ecp, andMr, Pratt,
will take part in a

physical education pro-

gram Tuesday evening,
April 15, at 7:30 p.m.

They will do several

types of activity, which

they have had in their

classes during the sch-

ool year.
The program is open

to all patrons of the

school district.

MRS. CREIGHTON

whom graduated from Men-

tone High School, has

been named 1969 Indiana

Mother of the Year.

DAR WINNERS ARE HONORED: The Anthony Nigo Chapter, DAR, hosted members

of the Agnes Pruyn Chapman Chapter,
Restaurant, Mentone,

winners.

Warsaw, Thesday evening at Teel&#39;

and both chapters honored their DAR Good Citizen

Pictured are, left to right: Mrs. Paul Shireman, chairman of

the Anthony Nigo contest; Luanna Sarber, Mentone winner; Rosemary Mor—

an, Pierceton;3 Martha Kelty, Warsaw, who was also the county winner};

Sharon Frederick, Syracuse, andMrs. C. R. Collins, chairman of the Ag-
nes Pruyn Chapman contest. Mrs. Shireman noted that Luanna Sarber is

the third member of her family to receive the Mentone good citizen a-

ward. It was previously won by her mother, Mrs. Eugene Sarber, and her

older sister,
Bartol

Diana Sarber.

gave a short history of lighting.

Entertainment was provided by Mrs. Fred

of Warsaw who displayed lighting devices dating to 50 B.C. and



Cynthia Pratt Lynne Hively

Finians’ Rainbow Cast Enlarged

The vroadway musical,

Finian&#39;s Rainbow, is in

rehearsal at Akron High
School for presentation

on April 24, 25 and 26.

The show features the

following young people-
Lynne Hively as Diane$

Cindy Pratt as

_

Honey

Lou; Sherri Miller as

Jane; Tina May as Elay-

ne; Joe Moore as Rich-

ard, and Phil Runkle as

Mentone Board

Passes Trash

Orcinance
Members of the Mentone

Town Foard Monday night
signed an ordinance re-

cently ordered prepared
by town attorney Robert

Burner. The ordinance

requires real estate

owners to keep property
clean and free from all

trash.
A provision was in-

cluded that would per-

mit. the board to hire

the work done on prop-

erty not in compliance
with the ordinance, with

charges to be placed on

taxes of the property
owners.

StanleywW. Evens, dis-

trict manager of NIPSCO,

told the board his com-

pany had recently in-

stalled new mercury va-

por lights in resident—

ial areas, as ordered

by the board, and asked

that. the board revise a

contract between the

town and NIPSCO that was

signed in 1951 and that

did not cover the in-

stallation of mercury va-—

por lights. burner was

authorized to prepare

an addendum to the con-

tract covering the mer-

cury vapor lights.
Richard Dic kerhoff

asked that the board

survey Jefferson St.-,

which »runs in front of

his) company, to deter-

mine the evact width of

the street. Dickerhoff
said he plans to pour

conerete soon for a new

building and would like

an up-to-date survey of

the street before begin-
ning construction. The

board members said they
would have the street

surveyed.
Bids were received on

25,000 square yards of

bituminous sealing for

streets and1,500 square

yards of hot mix from

Phend and Brown of Mil-

ford; Warsaw Asphalt Co.

and Brooks Construction
of Ft. Wayne. Brooks

was awarded the con-

tiract.
The town&#39; garbage

disposal was discussed,

and the board decided

to contact Borden Co.

at Goshen for a clari-

fication of the town’s

Henry. Tickets for the

production are now on

sale at the school dur-

ing noon hour. The ad-

mission prices are $1.50
for general admission

and $2.00 for reserved

seats. Tickets will al-

so be available at down

town booths and at the

door.

Mentone School
News

Curtis Eugene Ousley,
R. 5, Rochester, son of

Mrs. Hazel Bolen, has

been selected to repre-

sent the school at Hoos-

ier Boys State this

year. Tim Whetstone,

sonof Mr. and Mrs. Carl

Whetstone, R.l, Mentone

has been named alter-

nate.

Members
will

of the FHA

take a field trip
to Ft. Wayne Friday to

see the latest innova-

tions in interior decor-

ating.
A s tudent-f aculty

dance will be held from

8 to 10 pam. Friday in

the gym with music be-

ing provided by the

stage band.

The librarians from

the Mentone and Talma

schools will go to Fort

Wayne this week to see

the Lincoln Museum and

to visit the public li-

brary.
Biology students went

to Chicago today to vis-

it the Museum of Science

and Industry and other

points of interest.

Varsity cheerleader

try-outs will be held

Tuesday.
The choral concert

will be presented at 2:

30 p.m. Sunday in the

gym. The program will

be under the direction

of Mr. Kenneth Fush,

and the public is invit-

ed.
SSE

trash and garbage pick-
up contract.

The board approved a

request by Robert Whet-

stone concerning the

Memorial Circle at the

cemetery. Whetstone

said the circle needed

cleaning before Memor-

ial Day, and added that

Legion members were pre-

pared to do the work.

The board said it app-
roved of the work.

In a discussion con-

cerning the cemetery,
board members pointed

out that there were no

definite rules and reg-
ulations at the cemetery

at the present time.

They have invited citi-

zens to write letters of

suggestions for rules

and regulations or to

attend the next board

meeting to discuss a

plan.

Tina May Sherri Miller

L
=

Phil Runkle

Voluntary Vehicle Inspections
Continue At Rapid Rate

Willard L. Walls, Ad-

ministrator of Indiana&#39;s
Vehicle Inspection De-

partment, said this we-

ek that more than a

quarter of a million

voluntary inspections
have been made since the

beginning of the year.

Walls urges motorists

to avoid the last min-

ute rush and get their

vehicles inspected, now,

during the voluntary
period.

The schedule for the

mandatory period is as

follows: Vehicles bear-

ing a1969 license plate
ending with the digit

1 or 2 shall be inspec-
ted on or before August
31, 1969; those ending
in 3 or 4 on or before

September 30, 19693;

those ending in 5 or 6

on or before October 31,

1969; those ending in

7 or 8 n or before

November 30, 19693 and

those ending in 9 or

on or before December

31, 1969. Self Inspec-
ters shall have 711 ve-

hicles inspected on or

before August 31, 1969.

Walls stated, vehicles

voluntarily or other-

wise will be due for

reinspection one year

from the month in which

they were inspected,
provided that the vehic—

le is not involved in

an accident that the

Investigating Police
Officer recommends the

vehicle be reinspected.
He pointed out that a

rejected vehicle may be

operated for a period
of thirty days from the

date of rejection and

repaired-d is a ppro v ed

CALENDAR
FRIDAY, APRIL 11

Mentone Scramblers

square dance 8-11 p.m.

at the Burket gym.

MONDAY, APRIL 14
Akron War Mothers will

meet in the library and

a pot-luck supper will
be served at 6:30 o.m.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16

Henry Willing Workers

4-H will meet at 7:30

p-m. in the Akron scho-

ol cafeteria.

THURSDAY, APRIL 17

The Mentone Women&#39;

Society of Christian
Service will meet at 7:

30 pem. at the home of

Mrs. Paul. Knoop.
SATURDAY, APRIL 19

The Akron United Meth-

odist Church is spon-
soring an April Shower

Supper in the church

anney from 5:00 p.m. to

7:30 poem .

=—$—$
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vehicles will be entit-

led to  reinspection,
free of charge, provid-

ed it is conducted by
the initial inspection

station and within thir-

ty days of the initial

date of inspection.

Petition Hospital
A group of nearly 100

Kosciusko county women

and children staged a

“march on the county
courthouse Monday and

demanded that the com-

missioners and county
council proceed with the

utmost speed to provide
a comnunity tax-exempt

hospital.
The group, described

as orderly and peaceful,
filed into the commis-

sioners room where Mrs.

Noble Kintzel, Etna

Township, read the fol-

lowing statement and

then signed a prepared
petition: “I, a mother

and citizen of Kosciusko

County, hereby urge the

county commissioners and

councilmen to proceed
with the utmost speed

to provide a community
tax-exempt hospital by

emplementing the fact-

finding committee&#39;s ten

point program. Please,

no more delays.&quo
After she signed the

petition, other partic-
ipants in the march,

followed suit and de-

parted the meeting.
Following the depart-

ure of the group, the

commissioners through
their President Harvey

Anglin, issued the fol-

lowing statement:
&quot; board of commis-

sioners wishes to ac-

knowledge receipt of the

mothers* petition for a

community tax-exempt
hospi.tal. We wish to

thank. each petitioner
for her interest in this

matter. In response to

a petition filed with

this board last year,

we did appoint a fact-

finding committee to

study this problem fur-

ther. We accepted the

final report of the fact

finding committee and

agreed to carry out its

recommendations .
We

have not abondoned this

position and we eypect
to continue to implement
this report as promptly

and aS we reasonably and

legally can under all

of the circumstances.
A proposed board of dir-

ectors for such a hos-

pital has been selected

as provided for in the

report of the fact-find-
ing committee. It is

now in the process of

organizing itself and

making its plans te

proceed.

Joe Moore

AKRON SCHOOL

Conferences for incon-

ing high school students

have been set.

Conferences will be

held at the following
times and will last ap-

proximately 15 minutes:

Mr. Dunnuck high
school counselor, will

be available for indiv-

idual conferences in

his office at the foll-

owing times:

Monday, April 14

8:45 a.m. 9:30 a.m

10:30a.m. 12:00 noon

1:00 p.m. 3:30 p.m.
7:00 p.m. 93:00 p.m.

to

to

to

to

Tuesday, April 15

8:45 aem.

1:00 p.m.
7:00 p.m.

to

to

to

9:30 a.m.

3:30 p.m.
9:00 p.m.

Wednesday, April 16

8:45 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

1:00 p.m

to 9:30a.m.
to 12:00 noon

to 3:30p.m.

Students are request—
ed to bring their birth

certificates to the in-

dividual conferences in

order that names and

dates may be varified

for the permanent rec-

ords.
Parents are advised

to contact the Akron

High School office for

a conference appoint-
ment (telephone number

893-4545).
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Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

Nearly every farmer when he has paid for his

farm, educated his children, laid up some

spare change for rainy days, begins to think

about moving to town. Here with sidewalks

and other modern conveniences, he conceives

life would be ideal. And it is--till he tries

it. Nearly every city man hopes at some time

to be able to own a country home where he can

spend his declining days in quietness and com-

plete rest amid the soothing influences of ap-

ple blossoms, song of birds and hum of bees.

Here he thinks life would be complete. And

it is--till he tries it. And which is right?

Reuben Waechter is among the men who are

building new houses this year. Surely, we

will have less trouble neyt year to find a

place to live in.

Friday morning Dan Leininger will commence

paying 18¢ for eggs.

Accuracy is truth filed to a sharp point.
Winona Interurban extablished s schedule

from Mentone to Warsaw Thursday of this

and is now doing a nice passenger and

traffic business. Little by little this int-

eresting enterprise gets closer to Akron. And

it will be ours to keep forever in due time.

Forever! This of that.

Frank Weaver is transforming the old Henry

Valentine residence for himself and family.

Otto Hoover andJames Shippley are the workmen

with Calvin Noyer playing a close second.

J. C. Cole, the millionaire Peru brewer,

the richest resident of that place, announces

that he will close his brewery because of the

enactment of the local option law and for the

reason that Miami county has gone dry. The

shut clown is to take place early in May, the

last brew having been made. Mr. Cole does not

indicate whether the building will be utiliz-—

ed for other purposes.

40 YEARS AGO

Up to this time we have been unable to find

out what the Merican revolution is all about

and we doubt whether one per cent of the fel-

lows who are fiphting know what it is about

either.
Mrs. Richard Hayward and Mrs. Ernest Lantz

spent. Monday and Tuesday in Indianapolis at-

tending, the American Legion Auxiliary conven

tion.

The graduating class of 1929 has 22 members.

The names of the graduates follow: Nellie Hup-

pert, Gwendolyn Pike, James Shimer, Donald

Miller, John Ferry, Harold Leininger, James

Riley, Willodean Stout, Nellie Van Lue, Mar-
garet Love, Olive McGee, Nora Hoffman, Doris

Arter, Iva Flohr, Mildred Klise, Arvada Barn-

es, Josephine Gearhart, Daisy Gearhart, Gladys

Kriep, Juanita Gast, Nina Riley and Edward

Kroft.
Mrs. Estille Ruch of Warren, Penn. and dau-

ehter Emma Kathryn of Oberlin College, Ohio,

have returned to their homes after a week&#39

visit withElias Leininger, Mrs. A. A. Kistler

and Karl Gast families.

25 YEARS AGO

:

Prosecuting, Attorney Jesse

in his resignation to Gov.

be effective April 15. He

April 26.

Mrs. Orville

Brown has sent

Henry Schricker to

will enter the Navy

Ellis has received word from

her bdrother, Fred Keesey, Saying that he and

Ralph Davis had met in England and spent a

week-end topether somewhere near London.

John Hand has been asSigned a student pas-

torate at the Bethel Community church near

loomington. He and his brother, Quentin, are

both studying for the ministry at Indiana Uni-

versity. Quentin has a pastorate with the

Mineral Circuit.

10 YEARS AGO

Een McCloughan has been re-elected president
of the Henry Township Parent-Teachers Assoc.

Approximately 525 names were on the 19 pet-

itions which have been filed with County Aud-

itor Robert Peterson, asking the Henry Township

Trustee, Kenneth Luckenbill, to build five

more classrooms at the local grade school.

The Evenezer Methodist Church, one of the

oldest churches in this community, burned to

the ground Monday afternoon.

The Akron Mothers Club was named club of

the year at the recent convention held at Ro-

chester.
John R. Leininger

Ak:on are

currently
Center.

and Ronald D. Malott of

among the 1,222 students enrolled

at Indiana University&#39;s Fort Wayne
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Miss Jane Ann Smith

spent the Easter vaca-

tion at the home of her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Ernie Smith. Jane is a

sophomore at Manchester

College.

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Lan-

dis and Mrs. Robert

Kirk and children call-

ed on Mr. and Mrs. Dow

Landis on Saturday aft-

ernoon.

Mrs. John Damas of Ro-

chester was a Sunday

guest of Mr. and Mrs.

Dow Landis.

Mrs. Richard Honey-

cutt of W. Lafayette,
spent Sunday afternoon

with her mother, Mrs.

Mary Krouse and Virgil.
They attended church in

the evening to hear Dr.

Dale and Douglas Old-

ham.

Mr. and Mrs. Cloyde
Leininger have returned

home after spending the

winter in Florida.
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Jontz

have returned after hav—

ing spent some time in

Arizona.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Smoker, Patricia, Susan,

Michael and Matthew of

Louisiana, Missouri we-

re Friday evening supp-

er guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Graham.

Mr. and Mrs.

Heeter of Gary, Miss

Grace Blesch of Fort

Wayne, Mr. and Mfrs.

Leigh Morris and daught-
er, Meredith, of Evan-

ston and Mrs. Morris

and a friend from Hart-

ford City were Easter

Sunday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Roy Meredith.

Mr. and Mrs. William

Huppert spent Saturday

evening in Bremen with

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Hup-

pert and sons, Michael

and Dean. The supper

was honoring the birth-

day of their grandson,

Arnold

Michael which was

Wednesday.

Phil and Lois Eeng-

ston, students at the

University of Evans-

ville, spent the week-

end at the home of their

parents, Rev. and Mrs.

Dan Lengston. Rev. and

Mrs. Bengston will visit

their children at the

campus next week-end,

parents’ week-end.

Mrs. Ralph Pratt re-

turned home Sunday night
from a trip to Florida

with her son, Roland,

and his four daughters.
They visited her niece,

Frances Churchill Ruane

and saw the Everglades,
No. Miami Beach, and

the Marine Museum.

Mr. anc Mrs. Gordon

Drudge were Easter Sun-

day dinner guests of

Miss Ruth Bowen. They
also called on Mr. Ral-

ph Pratt in the after-

noon. Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Fites and family also

calledonMr. Pratt that

afternoon.
Mrs. Clifford Bright

and Velma called on Mr.

and Mrs. Grover Floor

in Warsaw on Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Coplen ard Mr..and Mrs.

Ernie Smith and daught-—
er, Jane had Easter Sun-

day dinner together at

the Sveden House in

Marion, Indiana

on

MILLER’S L.P.

Mr. andMrs. Boyd Pow-

ell entertained Easter

week their daughter,
Mrs. Beverly Ross and

her daughter, Tamara of

Kansas City, Kan., and

on Friday her husband,
Henry Ross, joined them

to return home Monday
evening. Easter Sunday

guests were Mrs. 0.F.

DeHaven and Ambrose,
Mr. andMrs. William Da-

Walt and two sons, Mrs.

Kenneth Richardson and

two daughters, Mr. and

Mrs. Oliver DeHaven,

son and daughter of

Clayton, Mr. and Mrs.

Glenn Powell, Mr. and

Mrs. Oliver Powell, son

and daughter, Mr. and

Mrs. Larry Powell and

three sons, Mr. and Mrs.

Roland Powell and dau-

ehter, and Dennis and

Mark Powell.

Mr. and Mrs. Leon Kin-

dig and Mr. and Mrs.

Vernon Cumberland were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Ernie

Smith.
Mr. and Mrs. Ernie

Smith and daughter, Jane

have recently returned

from a vacation visit

with Capt. and Mrs. Wm.

Smith and children, Mike

and Mary Beth in Glen-

dale, Arizona. While

there, they also visit-

ed Mr. and Mrs. Dick

Landis of Tucson, Ari-

zona and Mr. Albert Te-

etsel of Phoenix.

Happiness Is

Seeing that amazing
woman, Bea Lotz, walking

home from her work and

a littledog named &quot;Ter

mite” a few paces ahead

of here

A wave of the hand and

a friendly “hello” from

Rev. Fawns.

The friendliness of

Barbara Eaton, and her

charm, a grand reflect-

ion of her parents.

GAS SERVICE

Phil-gas Distributor

+100 Ib. CYLINDER AND BULK SERVICE

500 and 1000 gal. TANKS FOR SALE OR LEASE

Residence Phone 893-4721

Harold Miller
2 MILES NORTH OF AKRON

Model DW-COMP,
2 colors & white.

Frigidair Dishmobil

has Super- Washin

Action for cleaner dishes!
w Even the dirtiest dishes come clean—

little or no pre-rinsing required.

@ 4 cycles include a “Rinse & Dry” setting to

help get stored dishes ready for company.

@ Easily holds large or odd-shaped items.

@ Good-looking, useful, Melamine work top.

@ Two roll-out racks for easy front loading
you can load them in any sequence you-wish.

DAY HARDWAR
AKRON



News of the Tippecanoe Area
Mrs. William Martin

Fred Bajle a semi-
nary studen at Grace

College, showed slides

of his trip to Israel

at Tuesday afternoon&#39;s

meeting of the Progress
Club. Mrs. Sarah Black-

ford, assisted by Mrs.

Robert Menzer and Mrs.

Flossie Coplen, was the

hostesse County offi-

cers present were Mrse

Allen Goodrich, Mrs. Mary
Brumbaugh, Miss Mildred

laird and Mrs. Clarence

Metheny. Kathy Craig,
and Janet Robinson fur-

nished music. The May
meeting will be at the

Argos banke
The Tippecanoe Commun-

ity Church has been giv-
en a new spring looke

A group of ladies, Mrs.

Fostie Sill, Mrs. Fred

Sinclair, Mrs. William

Blackford, Mrs. Sarah

Blackford, Mrs. Richard

Kreft, Mrs. Wayne Kreft,
Mrs. Dale Marks, Mrse

Wm. Walters and Mrs.

James Gabhart, spent
Wednesday cleaning the

church.

Mrs. Charlie Sievers

of No. Manchester was a

Tuesday visitor of Mrs.

=
auleferred profile DANES

Smart guy as well as

wise guys know the
best buys — and that is
The Guys.
Smooth and trim fitting

in new fabrics and col-

ors. Get The Guys... the

preferred profile pants.

CHOOSE FROM - PLAIDS

CHECKS - PLAINS - in

BLUES - GREENS - GOLDS

$7.50 - $8.50 - $9.50

MEET THE GUYS AT...

COOPERS

Dept. Store

MENTONE

Sarah Blackford.
Mr. and Mrs. Edward

Overmyer returned to

their home Tuesday eve-

ning after spending the

winterat No. Ft. Myers,
Fla.

Mrs. Ruth Huffman of

Argos -and Mrs. Laura

Baer called on’ Mr. and

Mrs. Estel Huffman at

Etna Green Wednesday.
Wednesday evening vis-

itors of Mrs. Laura Baer

were Mr. and Mrs. Eddie
Hill and family of At-

wood and Mre and Mrs.

Richard Markley and

Kathy of Rochester.
Mrs. Gladys Martin is

spending the week at the

home of her daughter and

son-in-law, Mr. and Mrs.
Francis Goodnight at

Peru.

Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Fisher and Mr. and Mrse
Sam Coplenand daughters

were weekend guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Towne

at Evansville.
Mr. and Mrs. Chester

Coplencalled Sunday af-

ternoon at the ome of

Mrs. Flossie Coplen.

The Tippecanoe Congr-
gational Church and the

Tippecanoe Community
Church had combined Eas-

ter sunrise services
Sunday morning for app-

roximately 70 people.
Rev. John Sholly was the

guest speaker. Colleen

Blackford, Patty Gabhart

Kandi, Cheryl and Pamela
Grossman and Brenda

Blackford sang.
The Foster Rebekah

Lodge met Wednesday eve-

ning at the IOOF hall.
A committee composed of

A. E. McIntyre, Gaylord
Zumbaugh and Mrs. Ken-
neth Garland met recent-

ly to revise the by-laws
and several changes were

made and will be voted

on in the near future.
Mrs. Dora Whetstone read

an article.
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Di-

cus and Mr. and Mrse
Herbert Engerman stopped

at the home of Mre and
Mrs. Wm. Walters Friday

enroute to Alanson, Mi.
from Tucson, Ariz.

Kathy Kay Garman, Lee-

sburg, spent the week-

end with her grandpar-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Zolman, and Max. Mr.

and Mrs. Danny Garman

were Easter dinner gue-
sts and Kathy returned
home with them, They
were all afternoon vis-
itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Donald Rush at Macy.
Mr. and Mrs. Roger

Moriarty, Julia Moriarty
and Rick Huffman, Terre

Harte, were Easter gue-
sts of Mre and Mrs. Wm.
Martin and Marla. Eve-

ning callers were Mr.
and Mrs. Paul Wheadon,

Rochester, Erich Droch-

ner and Joann Hollings-
worth, Lafayette,

Mr. and Mrs. Gene Ir-
win and family of Argos
were Sunday evening vis-
itors of her parents,

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Fites.
Mr. and Mrs. Hodges

McNeely and family, Ft.

Wayne, were Saturday
dinner guests of Mrs.
Laura Baer, Jasper Baer,

of So. Bend spent Sun-

daywithMrs. Baer. Af-

ternoon guests were Mr.
and Mrs. Donald Baer and

Lisa of Mishawaka.
Mr. and Mrs. Durward

7

Ficcz entertained their
families Easter. Pre -

sent were Mr. and Mrs.
Duane Walters and fami-

ly of Bourbon and Mr.
and Mrs. Ray Sechrist
and family of Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Fretz spent
Sunday evening with Mr.

and Mrs. Kent Graves
and Alpheus Romine at

Plymouth.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas
Dean and Family were

Easter dinner guests of

Mre and Mrs. Volney Sti-

ner of Geneva.
Mr. and Mrs.

Moriarty
Russell

and family of

Plymouth, Mr. and Mrs.

Lyndol Moriarty and fam-

ily of Celina, 0., Jul-
ia Moriarty and Marla

Martin were Saturday
dinner guests of Mrs.

Bess Moriarty. Evening
callers were Mr. and

Mrs. Roger Moriarty.
Mr. and Mrs. Hnil

Drochner entertained
Easter Sunday for Mr.

and Mrs. Frank Albers

and family, Mr. and Mrs.
Edward Mueller and fam-

ily and Anita Kruse of

Chicago, Mr. and Mrs
Edwin Drochner and fam-

ily and Erick Drochner

Brademas Attacks Whitcomb

Medical School Veto

So. Bend, April 10:
Congressman John Brade-

mas today severely crit-—
icized Gov. Edgar G.
Whitcomb for his veto of

a bill to establish a

blue ribbon commission
to select a site for a

second state medical
school in Indiana.

Said Brademas, &quot a

time when the demand for
medical services is

growing and the supply
of doctors in Indiana
and the nation is ser-

iously inadequate, Gov.
Whitcomb&#39;s action can

only be described as ir-

responsible and outrag-
eous.&quot;

“Whitcomb &# killing
of a new medical school
is particularly pre jud-

icial to the health
needs of the citizens

of northern Indiana.
Our part of the state
has the most compelling

case aS the location of
a second medical center.

First, we are an area

of substantial popula-
tion growth. Second,

the University of Notre
Dame is an outstanding

university with streng-
th in the natural sci-

ences at’ the graduate
level, as essential fac-

tor in the placing of a

medical center.&quot;

Burket Cheerios
Have Meeting

The Burket Cheerios
4-H Club met at the
home of Kay and Debra
Lewis for the April me-

eting. The pledge to

the flag was led by Kay
Lewis and the 4-H pled-

ge by Gail Bornmann.
Baskets were made by

the club for crafts.
The members, who made
the baskets, put eggs
in them, and the members
who made colored trees,
hung eggs on them also.
They also made hens of

felt. Cindy Baum was

in charge of health and

safety. She suggested
that the members read
the articles she had

given them and then re-

port on each one.

Refreshments were ser-—

ved by the hostesses.
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Kline’s Bulidozing &a Excavating

Crushed Stone - Fill dirt

C-cushed Cinders - Gravel

Beach Sand - Topdirt

Agricultural Lime - Peat Mcss

Call Evenings 566-2267

«wr 893-4672
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“Whitcomb&#39;s veto of a

modest appropriation to

plans going to pick
te ignores the fact

i

takes several
s to build a major
cal school.&quot;

“His action, like most

of his other actions in
the few weeks he has

served as Governor of
Indiana, brands him, as

Hocsier citizens of both
‘ties are now realiz-—

one of the most

trous governors in
the history of our

state.

Willing Worker
Have Meeting

A 4-H meeting was held
in the Akron school caf-

i

April 2. The
2eting was called to

order by the president,
Connie Rans. The pled-

ge of allegiance to the
American flag was led

by Joann Kroft, and the

pledge to the 4-H flag
was led by Rebecca Nor-

mana

Jeannie Harper led the

songs. The members an-

swered roll call by tel-

ling what their favor-
ite desserts

‘ating party was plan-
ned for June 2,
to 9:30 p.m.
voted to invite one gu-
est. The guests will

be admitted free of

charge. Other people
May buy a ticket from a

4-H member if he wishes
to go. The tickets will
sell for 50¢. Peggy Wo-

olley gave health and
safety on &quot;Safe in

Groups&quot Demonstrations

e by Connie Doering,
eannie Harper and Car-

la Rans. Devotions were

presented by Laurena
Moudy. Refreshments were

then served by Joyce Re-
ed, Carla Rans, and Je-

annie Harper.
The next meeting will

be April 16.

of Lafayette.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr..and Mrs. Robert
Menser were Mr. and Mrs.

Hal Menser and family,
Lake of the Woods, Mr.
and Mrs. Phillip Ander-
son and family, Mr. and
Mrs. David Jones and

Kristi and Mr. and Mrs.
Paul Wheadon.

Mr. and Mrs. Glendon
Bailey had as Sunday gu-
ests Mrs. Arthur Dicus

of Lakeville, Mr. and

Mrs. Harry Dicus and Mr.
and Mrs, Herbert English
of Alanson, Mich., Mr.
and Mrs. Wm. Walters,
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Wise-

ly and Dan, Mrs. Willia

Bailey, Mr. and Mrs.
Dennis Bailey, Celia

Wagoner of Ft. Wayne,
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Ov-

ermyer and Brian Bell.
Afternoon callers were

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Wag-
oner and famil¥ of Fort

Wayne.

Mobile Homes

and

Travel Trailers

REA MI CONCR

MORRY’&#39;S REDI-MIX

893-4860 R. 2 Rochester

INCOME

Tax Service

FEDERAL and STATE

NOTARY PUBLIC

Ruth A. Hileman

(Thelma Kuhn Tax Office)

893-4577

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Pho 342-2905

Country Print Sho
BOURBON, IND.
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King Monument Company
Sce display across from the Town Hall.

Mentone EL 3-4375
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Week-end puests of

Mrs. Dorothea Cullum

were her daughter, Mrs.

Martha Kaptan, and bon-

nie and Sally of Elmwood

Park, Ill.

Sunday dinner

of Mr. andMrs. Tom Har-

man and Tim and Lisa

were Mrs. Walter Harman

of Millwood, Mrs. Mild-

red Stranp of Edwards-

burg, Mich., Mr. and

Mrs. Artley Cullum, Jon

Cullum and Mrs. Dorothea

Cullum. Afternoon call-

ers were Mr. and Mrs.

Howard Mock of Syracuse.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Fu-

gate and children spent
Sunday in Attica with

Fugate&#39; parents,
and Mrs. Ralph Fu-

guests

Mr. andMrs. Paul Rush

and

=

Ann, Barbara, and

Rill of Syracuse called

Friday afternoon at the

W.E. Fowler home. Mrs.

Dorothea Cullum and her

daughter, Martha Kaptan,
of Chicago were Saturday

callers of the Fowlers.

Mrs. Dale Cook is a

patient at ParkView hos-

pital, Ft. Wayne. She

is in room 243.

Dennis Blalock return

ed home Monday after un-

cerpoing nose surgery at

ParkView hospital, Fort

Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs.

Cook of Ft. Wayne

Friday evening, at

Ralph Warren home.

and Mrs. John McClough

an of Greensburg, Kye

were week-end puests of

“he WarrenSe Joining,

“hem for Easter dinner

were Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Parker of Kimmell, Mr-e

and Mrs. Scottie Erwin

and Ralph of Warsaw,

Sharon Erwin and Dave

Hubler of Fort Wayne,

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Pow-

ell of Ft. Wayne, Mr.

and Mrs. Lloyd Miller

and family of Goshen,

Mr. and Mrs. Leroy Gros-

gman and Connie of Ro-

chestere

William
called

the

Mice

Easter puests of Mrse

Treva Boganwright were

Mr. and Mrs. James Mil-

jer and sons, Mr. and

Mrse Emory Davis and

daughters, Mre and Mrs.

Dick Boganwright and

family.

Mrs. Alice Secrist en-

Lertained her children

and grandchildren and

her mother, Mrs. Sadie

Ellsworth, at dinner

Sunday evening. Twenty
six were present.

Mrs. Martha Kaptan
and daughters of Chicago

called onMrs. Sadie El-

Lsworth and Mrse Myrtle
Javise

Mr. and MrsSe

Smith and Mr. and Mrs.

Herschel Teel have re-

turned from Florida.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Newton and family of

Highland were week-end

guests of his mother,
Mrs. Tessie Anderson.

Frank

re
A family get-together

was held Sunday at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.

Frank Newtone Present

were Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Newton and family of

Highland, Mrs. Tessie

Anderson, Stanley New-

ton and family, Jerry

Newton and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Dick Teel and

family, Eddie Newton and

family, Mr. and Mrs.

Garry Weidner and fami-

ly of Burket.

Mr. and Mrse

Smythe were Easter

dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Dennis Anderson

and family.

Dale Kelley has re-

turned to his home after

spending the winter in

Florida.

Harry

Mrse Alice Goltry of

Riverside Calif., Mr.

and Mrs. Glen Davis and

daughter of Clarksville

Tenn. Mr. and Mrs. Rosco

Davis and sons of Orange-

ville, Ill., Mr. and Mrse

Ronald McDugle and son,

Lima, Ohio, and Mr. and

Mrs. Dan Davis of Knox,

Ind., returned to their

home Tuesday after the

funeral of their mother,

Mrs. Ina,Davis.

War Mothers
Meet

The April meeting of

the Mentone War Mothers

unit was held Wednesday
at the home of Helen

Mollenhour at Palestine.

Sixteen members answer—

ed roll call. The pres-

ident read an article

in keeping with Easter.

Reports from other off-

NEW EMERGENCY VAN: The Mentone Fire Depart-—
ment has added a new emergency van to the

fleet of fire fighting equipment. The new

truck, purchased from Boardman Chevrolet, is

outfitted with oyrygen, an emergency power

plant, and other needed facilities. It re-

p.aces an older model truck that has been

sold to Gates Heating and Air Conditioning.

icers were read and ap-—

proved, Dora Norris

told of her trip to

Florida. The hostess

served refreshments and

was assisted by her two

grandchildren, who were

also guests.

Carry Out

FISH FRY
SPONSORED BY AKRON LIONS CLUB

APRIL 12, 1969

Akron Fire Station

5:00 to 8:00 p.m.
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Try the new

GOLDEN RIPE___

Ibs.
2

— Solid Green

CA = i BS

-10¢

1um — Good in soup

Yell Onio °2 29¢

oa

|

pans SST
Bibi. 2 39°

|

Tene. 2 19
GRAP E y

: 39
or JAM =. .

25°CO FLAKE

TouETissue
2 23°

Silve Ba

Sw Pe

BA
GO ‘DEL orWINESA APPLE 32 59°

Firm and Fresh

57) res BREAD 4=: 89°

VEGETABLE er
VEGETARIAN

Shop the health and beauty department -
-

Buy at discount prices.

PORK COUNTR STYLE SAUSAG » 59¢:
— Homme Mae

BULK POR SAUSAGE. . - . - ~59¢

er
CHUC STEAK a 7Q BEE fo ST

. .
» 79°

Eckrich Bulk - save l4¢ Ib.

Old Fashioned Loaf

mincea no I 85
Stark & Wetzel 1 Ib. pkg.

SKINLESS FRAN
Minute Steaks

Cut Up Fryers
Whole Fryers

eH ie.

TOMATOE . .
6 un SI

APPLE SAUCE.
. . . .

6 22 5

Ts 2 296
59¢

lb. 79c

Ib. 45c

Ib. 39c
El’ 242 size can

% or sliced

PEACHE 29¢

Hears: Open menday through Thursday 7:38 a.m. te 6 pm.

Friday and Saterday open until 8 pm.

Closed all day Sunday



Davis

Mrs. InaT. Davis, 63,
Mentone, died Friday at

Memorial hospital, Lima,
Ohio, of complications

following a cerebral

hemorrhage suffered 13

days earlier.

The daughter of Jacob

and Ethel Aughinbaugh
Adams, she was born Feb.

15, 1906 in Silver Lake.

She moved to Mentone 27

years ago from Akron.
She was employed as a

nurse&#39;s aidat the Prai-
rie View Nursing Home,
Warsaw, and was a memb-

er of the First Baptist
Church in Mentone and

the Mentone Homemakers

Eytension Club.

Surviving are

sons, Roscoe,
ville, I1ll., Glen, of

Clarksville, Tenn., and

Danial, Knoy; two dau-

ghters, Mrs. Richard
(Alice) Goltry, River

side, Calif., and Mrs.
Ronald (Janice) McDugle

of Lima, 0.3 two step-
sons, Robert Davis, No.

Manchester, and Joseph
Davis, Dinuba, Calif.3

two step-daughters, Mrs.

LTorothy Kinney, Milford,
and Mrs. Beatric Engle,
Feru3; a brother, Loren

Adams, Argos; nine gra-
ndchildrenandnine step

erandchildren.
Funeral services were

conducted Monday after-

noon at the King Memor-

ial Home, Mentone, with
Rev. Norman E. McVay of-

ficiating. Burial was

in the Hoover-Snyder
cemetery at Walton.

three

Orange-

Lillengren
Miss Goldie Burns, Ak-

ron, recently received
word that her cousin,
the former Mary Siffert,
had passed away in

Clearwater, Florida.
The daughter of David

P. and Laura Belle Burns

Siffert, she was born
June 28, 1896 near Ak-

ron. She was a 1914

gcaduate of Akron High
School.

She married Harry We

Lillengrin in St. Paul,
Minn., and they moved

to Clearwater 13 years
ago.

Surviving are two dau-

ehters, Betty Jean, Chi-
cago, and Mary Joan, In-

dianapolis; Six grand-
children; her husband;

a sister, Mrs. Frank

(Elizabeth) Hoffman, N.
Manchester. A brother,

Carl, and a sister,
Grace, are deceased.

(iT

MOTOROLA

and

PHILCO

Sales & Service

Color - Black and white

BAKER
Jewelry

&a

Appliance
Mentone

Faurote

Dean J.

Burket,
at the

home.

The sonof William and

Mary Osburn Faurote, Mr.

Faurote was born in Jen-

nings County, Ind. on

June 22, 1886. A form-

er resident of the No.
Webster and Packerton

communities, Mr. Faurote
had lived near Burket

since 1945. His wife,
the former Ollie Dell-

inger, whom he married
in 1904, preceded him
in death.

He was a member of the
Burket United Methodist
Church.

Surviving are three

sons, Burl of Warsaw;
Floyd, R. 2, Pierceton,

and Richard of Bremen;
four daughters, Mrs.

Donald (Lola) McGill of

Wellston, Mich., Mrs.
Wm. E. (Myrtle) Crawl of
Etna Green, Mrs. Lee

(Mary) Borders, Mentone,
and Mrs. Raymond (Mab-
el) Penn, So. Bend; two

brothers, Orley of Wi-
nona_ Lake and Clifford

of No. Manchester, 15

grandchildren and 27
great-erandchildren.

Funeral services for
Mr. Faurote were held

Saturday at the Burket
United Methodist Church

with Rev. Mrs. Evan

Bergwall officiating.
Burial was in the Pales-

tine cemetery.

Smarz

raurote, 82,
died Wednesday
Alfran Nursing

Mrs. Janette Smarz

Passed away Tuesday, Ap-
ril 2, at her home in

Chicago. Services were

conducted Friday.
She was the daughter

of Orvan Floor, Akron.
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Patkus

Steve Patkus, 70, R.
2, Macy, died Friday at

Woodlawn hospital after
an illness of three

years. He had been hos-

Pitalized one week. A
retired mechanic, Mr.

Patkus had lived in the
area 24 years, moving
here from Illinois.

The son of Joseph and
Marie Patkus, he was

born April 22, 1898 in
Lithuania, U.S.S.R. On

Oct. 26, 1926 he married
Ruth Cutshall who sur-

vives.
Also surviving are

three daughters, Mrs.
Lester (Mary) Hughes,
Gilead, Mrs. Lee (Marj-
orie) O&#39;Connell, Wabash,
Mrs. Jack (Vivian) Pugh,

R. 1, Roann; two sons,
Steve Jr., Gilead, and

Charles, Disko; four
sisters, Mrs. Johanna
Shillens, Mrs. Martha

Katz, both of Miami,
Fla., Mrs. Marie Worr-

ell, Pittsfield, Ala.,
and Mrs. Louise Kinsman
of St. Petersburg, Fla.
and 12 grandchildren
and four great-grand-

children. Two. sisters
preceded him in death.

Funeral services were

conducted Monday after-
noon at the Sheetz fun-
eral home, Akron, with
Rev. Norman Nightengale

and Rev. Joseph Lampton
officiating. Burial was

in the Gilead cemetery.

Walgamuth
Ernest Walgamuth, 76,

Osceola, a brother of
Fred Walgamuth, Akron,
died unexpectedly Wed-

nesday at a South Bend

hospital.
Mr. Walgamuth, a nat-

ive of Sidney, is sur-

vived by his wife; six
sons two daughters;

four brothers, Fred of

Akron, Gale and Glenn,
both of Warsaw and Ral-

ph of Sidney; 29 grand-
children and eight great
grandchildren.

Funeral services were

conducted Friday and
burial was at Sidney.

You’ve heard that phrase many times.

You are a part of our community and

our community has money. Together we

have lots of power — power to buy food,
housing, clothing, run schools, pave
streets, govern ourselves, increase our

opportunities.

That’s money talking as it goes around

our community. By working together,
we are richer together.

Dickey

Mrs. Mertie Dickey,
90, R. 2, Warsaw, died
Thursday at the Prairie

View Rest Home.
Tne daughter of John

and Nancy Hire Jones,
she was born at Burket
on Dec. 23, 1879 and was

a lifetime resident of
Kosciusko county except

for five years that she
lived in Huntington Co.

She married George W.

Dickey at Burket on Mar.
1, 1902, and he preceded
her in death.

Surviving are three

sons, John W. Dickey,
Jenkins, Minn., Chas. E.
Dickey, R. 5, Goshen,
Ottis A. Dickey, R.2,

Warsaw3; a sister, Mrs.
Neva Mattiz, R.1, Clay-
pool; two step-grand-

children; seven grand-
children; 17 great-
grandchildren; ten step

great-grandchildren. A
son and a daughter pre-
ceded her in death.

Funeral services for
Mrs. Dickey were con-

ducted Sunday afternoon
at Warsaw. Burial was

in the Palestine ceme-

tery.

McGregor
Mrs. W.E. Fowler, Men-

tone, received word last
Thursday of the death of
her brother, Randolph
McGregor. Mr. McGregor,

who had recently eele-
brated his 75th birth-

day, died at Mansfield,
Ohio after suffering a
heart attack. He and

his wife recently cele-
brated their 50th wedd-

ing anniversary.
Two brothers and two

other sisters also sur-
vive.

TS
ROCHESTER

FRIDAY thru SUNDAY
Mat. Sat. - Sun. 1:30 p.m.

Night Fri. - Sat. - Sun.

Box Offics Opens 6:45

Color Cartoon

Shew 7 - 9:02 P. M.

cleaning classics To clean un-

washable leather gloves, soak a flannel cloth
in milk and rub over a bar of soap. Scrub the

gloves vigorously
. . . Chewing gum can be

removed from woolen fabrics by placing
brown paper over the spot and then pressing
with a warm iron

. . . Toothpaste is a good
cleaner for some copper and stainless steel

. .. Spray extra starch on the seat and knees
of your children’s play clothes while ironing
them; this will prevent the soil from grinding
into the fabric.

chef&#39;s corner Prevent meat loaf

from sticking to the pa by first putting a strip
of bacon on the bottom of the pan... When

cooking cabbage, add a heel of bread to elim-

inate odor. It’s also good for brocccoli and
brussels sprouts .. .

To enhance flavor of bean

soup, add choppe onions, celery and bits
of bacon.

Among all the time and work-saving devices
in the kitchen, few are as helpful as an electric

dishwasher. With Mother’s Day just around
the corner, a well-placed hint can’t hurt.

provocative proverbs kind-

ness is with kindness to be paid, not with gold
or silver... Even a strong man cannot lift him-
self

.. .
The tongue is only three inches long

but it can kill a man six feet tall.



Burkenpas

George Efurkenpas, W.

Lafayette, died unexpec—

tedly at his home last

Thursiday.
He was the son of Guy

and Verna furkenpas.
His wife, the former

Erdine Merley, preceded
him in death in 1950.

Mr. BurkenpasS was a

member of the First

Christian Church in Laf-

ayette, the Masonic and

Shrine lodges.
Surviving, are a daugh-

ter, June, and a broth-

er, Myron.
Funeral services were

conducted Saturday morn-

ing in Lafayette and

burial was in the Akron

IOOF cemetery.

Woodyard

Word has been received

of the death of Donald

Woodvard, 67, Orlando,

Woodyard was born

March 30, 1902 near

Claypool, the son of A-

dam and Rosella Kinsey
Woodvard. He married

Edith Smith in 1925, and

she survives.

Also. surviving are

three daughters, Mrs.

John (Mae Sue) Holley,
Mrs. Jack (Jackalene)

Mackley, both of Orlando,

and Mrs. Jack (Patty)
Hartwell, Jacksonville,

Fla.; two sisters, Mrs.

Millison Voorhees, Gar-

rett, and Mrs. Jame

(Mildred) Timberman,

Silver Lake; and ten

prandchildren. His par-

ents preceded in death.

Funeral services were

conducted at Orlandoe

ONLY AT

FIRST
FEDERAL

Will Your

INSURED SAVINGS

EARN

5Ua% cat.
Minimum

0 PASSBOOK4.59% Lac
No one in Fulton County

pays as much on your

Savings as

FIRST
FEDERAL

Ninth at Monroe
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DeTurk

Walter M. DeTurk, 34,
R. 1, Akron, died Fri-

day evening at Woodlawn

hospital, Rochester, af-

ter being a patient for

three days. He had been

ill five years.
A resident of the Ak-

ron community since 19-

40, he was born in Allen

Co. Jan. 2, 1885, the

son of David and Ann De

Turk. He moved to Akron

from Cromwell. On May
29, 1916, he married

Treazah Alshouse, who

survives. He was a re-

tired farmer.

Also surviving are a

daughter, Mrs. Richard

(Hazel) Penn, Wabash;
six sons, Clarence, Wi-

nona Lake, Herman, Ak-

ron; Guy » Rochester,

Ralph, Lewis and Richard

of Wabash; two sisters,
Mrs. Leona Kempf and

Mrs. Carrie Burton, Ft.

Wayne; a brother, Rus—

sell, Ft. Wayne; 17

yrandchildren, and one

preat-grandchild. Two

sons, a sister and two

brothers preceded him

in deatn.

Funeral services were

conducted Monday morn-

ing at the Sheetz Funer-

al Home, Akron, with

Rev. Claude Fawns of-

ficiating. Burial was

in the Akron cemetery.

Tuell

Walter C. Tuell, 43,
Silver Lake, died Friday

afternoon at the Veter-

ans Administration Hos-

pital at Ft. Wayne of

injuries sustained inan

auto accident March 28

on SR15 north of Silver

Lake.
The sonof Ray and Iva

Gill Tuell, Mr. Tuell

was born Jan. 17, 1926

in Orange Co., Ind. He

married Zelfa Hawkins

in September 1946 and

she survives. Mr. Tuell

was a veteran of World

War Il and had lived in

Silver Lake community
the past 15 years.

Surviving with his wi-

dow area daughter, Mrs.

Linda Alexander, Warsaw;

two sons, William Tuell,

Warsaw, and Anthony Tu-

ell, at home; a sister,

Mrs. Betty Reed, Moores-

ville; two brothers,
Francis and Bill Tuell,

both of Paolia; and one

granddaughter.
Funeral services were

conducted Monday at Pa-

oli.

MARRIAGE LICENSE

Paul Dean Rager,
ron, and Barbara McKin-

ney, Akron, obtained a

marriage license last

week in Fulton circuit
court.

Ak-

CARRY OUT

FISH

APRIL 12

4:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Mentone Fire Station

SPONSORED BY MENTONE SUNSHINE SOCIETY

FRY

E Births
Mr. and Mrs. Larry

Wood, Akron, are the

parents of a seven l1b.;
84 oz. son, Andrew Al-

bert, born April 2 at

Woodlawn hospital. The

grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Hammond Ak-

ron, and Mrs. Alvsert

Wood, Rochester.

Mr. and Mrs.

Mayhew, Warsaw,

parents of a daughter
born Friday at Murphy

Medical Center. Grand-

parents are Mr. and Mrs.

Bert Damron, R. 3, Ro-

chester, and Mr. and
Mrs. Edward Mayhew, Se-

bring, Fla., former Gil-
ead area residents.

David

are the

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin

Cooper, Indianapolis,
are the parents of a

daughter, Michelle Lynn,
born March 27. Melvin

Cooper is a former res-

ident of Mentone, having
attended school there.

Mr. and Mrs. Virgil Co-

oper, Indianapolis, are

the paternal grandpar-
ents.
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and GAS
did the cooking

CLEAN + COOL « FAST

Automatic Gas Range features

make cooking more fun and much

easier... results are better,

more delicious.

You&#3 find an amazing burner-with-

a-brain, arotisserie and the

wonderful cook-and-hcld oven

among many marvelous

work-saving features on

today’s Gas Ranges.

One of the beautiful new eye-level
models would make an

exciting addition to your kitchen.

See modern Gas Ranges
wherever home appliances are sold.

Northern Indiana

Public Service Company

TELEVISION

SHUNK TV
Sales and Service

Mentone, Indiana

Roac 19 south 2 miles, west 1% miles

Black & IWhite

phone EL 3-2875



Macy area native retires as choral director
A long and distinguish-

ed career in music has
been enjoyed by Dr.

Philip Duey, a native
of the Macy area, who

will retire as director

of the University of

Michigan Glee Club this

year, a position he has

held since 1947.
A veteran of over

5,000 radio broadcasts,
as a featured soloist,
and a member of the in-

ternationally famous

“Revelers&#39;&qu quartet, he

has also appeared in

Broadway shows such as

“Lady Do&q and &quot;Good

News&quot; Among the con-

cuctors under whom he

has Sung are Toscanini,
Damrosch, John Philip

-upon

Sousa and Paul Whiteman.

In 1938 he was runner-

up to Leonard Warren in

the Metropolitan Opera
Auditions of the Air.

A graduate of Macy
High School, Mr. Duey
holds the A.B. and M.

Mus. degrees from Indi-

ana University and the

A.M. and Ph.D. degrees
from Columbis Univers-

ity. He has taught at

the College of the City
of New York, the Arthur

Jordan Conservatory,
and was head of the mus-

ic department at Butler

University prior to be-

coming a member of the

Michigan faculty.
During the academic

year of 1955-56, he was

on sabbatical leave as

a Fulbright scholar in

Italy where he did ey-

tensive research in the

vocal ornamentation of

the seventeenth century.
He is the auto of &quot;

Canto inIts Golden Age&
a study of singing in

the seventeenth and

eighteenth centuries,
and he plans two books

his retirement.

One will be a history of

singing, using research

material collected dur-

ing his year as a Ful-

bright scholar, and one

will be a book on choral

Management, based on

insights he has receiv-

ed in his long career.

Dr. Duey was honored

AKRON

Model LRA 540-0 © wash cycles including SUPER WASH

e 3 wash-rinse water temp selections Magic-Mixt filter e

SURGILATOR agitator washing action e Free-Flow draining

e Automatic spin stop when lid is opened @ Easy-to-clean

porcelain-enamel top and lid e Heavy-duty % hp. motor

e Available with SUDS-MISER system

SPRING SPECIAL $17g

DOERING’S
ROCHESTER

in 1960 when he was el-

ected to membership in

NEW BOOKS

AKEON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

Nobody Loves a Cock-
Bill BalTan-

true pest-—
haters will welcome the

author&#39;s approach to the
world of small pests--

refreshing, unsentimen-—
tal and not bogged down
in erudite entomological

terminology. Yet, des-

pite the lighthearted
Manner, something can

be learned on every

page. And the judgements
are as fresh as_ the

facts.

Agents of Change, A

Close eace

Torps by David Hapsgood
and Meridan Bennett.

Hoosier Farmers ina
New Day y na Moore

Tolby. This book was

published to commorate

the 50th anniversary of

the Indiana Farm Bureau

and is the story of that

organization from its

beginning.
The GoldenWeb by Erik

Barnouw. his is the

history of broadcasting
in the United States,

1933-1953.

Naming Your Baby by
Elsdon C. mi is

book contains 2,400
names and their meanings.

An Honorable Profess-
ion a tribute to Robert

F. Kennedy edited by
Pierre Salinger.

The F.B.I. in Our Op-
en Society by Harry and

Bonaro Overstreet. We

live in an age of swif-

tly multiplying federal

laws. This makes im-

perative a new measure

of citizen interest in

how such laws are en-

forced. In this book,
the Overstreets appraise
the structure and per-

formance of the agency
chiefly responsible for

their enforcement: the

FBI.
Elizabeth&#39;s Greeting

by Rosemary Haughton.
This biographical novel

is the story of Eliza-
beth of Hungary, whom

the church knows as a

Saint. It is the story
of her love for God and
for her husband, the

Landgraf Ludwig of Thur-

ingia, a love so inten-

se that it was a scandal

to the petty courtiers

who surrounded her. And

it is the story of Eli-

zabeth&#39;s solitary resi-

stance to the injustic-
es of the time, &lt;1 act

of conscience stronger,
in the end, than the

powers of Empire and

Church arrayed against
her. Finally, it is the

story of her death, re-

newing once again the

ancient Christian para-
dox that brings victory
out of defeat, good out

of evil.

In Memory
In loving memory of Filis

Riley who passed away April

11, 1966. Sadly missed by

Wife, Children, and Grand-

children.

the American Academy of

Teachers of Singing.
He is the only member

from the state of Mich-

igan. He is also a

member of the American

Society of Composers,
Authors and Publishers.

Attend Duey’s
Final Concert

Mr. and Mrs. Dean

Runkle of LaPorte and
his mother, Mrs. Mary
Runkle, Akron, attended

the final concert of the

latter&#39;s brother, Philip
Duey, at Hill Auditor-

ium, University of Mich-

igan, recently.

NEW BOOKS
BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New Fiction:
‘The Vines of Yarrabee

by Dorothy en. e-

autiful English woman,

her rugged husband, and
the conflicts of pion-
eer life in Australia

ancl the irrestible in-

eredients of this sweep-
ing, passionate novel,
which traces the distin-
ies of a dozen fascin-

ating characters.

The Search For Eliz-
abe ran iv Tam

Hatrington. A suspense
novel about a man&#39
search for the woman he

left in Nazi Germany
during World War II.

Night Before the Wed-

Aiiéw mystery novel con-

taining suspense, humor,
realism anda surprising
finale.

Non-Fiction:
Around the Kitchen

Like Magic by Jean E.

Laird. Hundreds of tes-

ted tips to help save

dollars, time, wear and

teare

The Day Kennddy Was

Sho y Jim Bishop. n

uricensored minute-by—
minute account of Nov-

ember 22, 1963.

New biographies:

Queen of England: The

Story o 1zabe

HéTene Hanff. Her coun-

try and it&#39; people were

her first concern - more

important than her own

life, more important
than the man she loved.

First Lady of India:

The Ory ° ndira

Gahdhi by Harriet Will-
epoxen. The life story

of India’s Prime Minis-
ter.

a Teak “

ra as

Painting Class

is Planned

All interested per-
sons who would like to

paint outdoors from au-

thentic scenes with Mr.

Zygmund Jankowski as

their instructor are

invited to meet at the

Bremen Tile Mill at 10

a.m. Saturday, Apr. 12.
The tile mill is lo-

cated south on St. Jo-

seph St. from the light
at U.S. 6 and 331 about

two miles, then right
on 4th road, then left

on Filbert Trail.

Anyone desiring fur-

ther information about

these classes, which are

sponsored by the Bremen

Art Center, should con-

tact Mrs. Petty Mougin,
546-8561.

In the event of rain,
the classes will be in-
side the art center.

Marriage
Announced
Mr. and Mrs. Virgil

Haupert of Burket have

announced the marriage
of their daughter, Lin-

da, to Michael Tomasel-
li on March 14 at Las

Vegas, Nevada. The

couple will reside at

372 White Street, Apt.
C-7, Orange, New Jersey
07050.

@ Bible Verse Greeting Cards

® Bibles (all kinds)

@ Family Bibles

@ Pictures

@ Guest Books

@ Ideal Magazine

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP
107 N. Sycamore

NORTH MANCHESTER

We&#3

selling circles
around everyone else on carpet and spring and

mattress seta. For savings that can’t be beat,

come in teday. Barwick Acrilan carpet has been

reduced from $10.95 per square yard to $8.99 per

square yard and you can sace up to $100 on a

box spring and mattress by King Koil.

ng Furniture & Carpe



Mrs. Ballenger
Hosts Friendly
Neighbors Club

The Friendly Neighbors
Homemakers Club met on

Thursday afternoon at

the home of Mrs. Gerald

Ballenger.
America the Feautiful

was sung and the pledge
to the flag and the club

-

creed were repeated.

AKRON Kuhn and daughter, Kris- few days visit. noon and evening guests Mrs. Kyle Gibson led

tie, of Ft. Wayne were an or ee of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey the singing of the spi-

?& Sunday guests of Mr. an amily o Ballenger. ritual, “Were You There,&quot
DID YOU KNOW?

and Mrs. Earl Kuhn. Bremen, Mr. and Mrs. Mr. Orsi Chas. Bu- after giving its author

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Donald Utter and son, cherandchildren, Cindy and history.
Mc. and Mrs. Ed Kest- Scott of Elkhart and Roger, of Remington, and Brian, of Ft. Wayne Two poems and the Eas-

er of N. Manchester and Mrs. Stella Vanlue were Mr. andMrs. Robert She- and Mr. and Mrs. Gary ter verses of scripture
Mrs. Carrie Norris were Easter Sunday guests of ets and son, Steve, and wuppert of Huntertown from the book of John

Sunday guestsof Mr. and Mr. A. E. Scott. Mrs. Mrs. Daniel Secor and were Sunday guests of were read by Mrs. Golda

Mrs. Allen Keirn. VanLue returned home daughter, Janice, of AK- Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Hupp- Mollenhour.

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald with the Scotts for a ron, were Sunday after- ert. Mrs. Dora Whetstone

spoke about the effect

that fertilized soil may

Local Couples Plan Joint Anniversary Celebration have on the food that

we eat because of the

poisonous) element it

contains. She also men-

tioned air pollution and

said that the steam pro-
pelled auto may bea

solution.
The Flower Garden was

the subject. of Mrs. Ruby
Smith&#39;s talk. She str-

essed the necessity of

well-prepared soil, pood
drainape, and a pood

fertilizer for best re-

sults, andalso mention-

ed the plantinp of seeds

indoors for early bloom-

Lnpe
Mrs. Monroe Romine

led a discussion on the

styles for mature women.

Roll call response was

by current events Faster

verse, and some of the

responses were humorous.

At ter the business

session, the president,
Mrs. Mary Welch, closed

the meeting, with proup

singing, of the Club
Prayer Song, and sayin

the Collect.

Vows Are Said

Sharon Sue McDonald,

Burr Oak, and Melvin Il.

Floyd L. Tucker and the former Fro L. Igo Elmer Hoffman, Claypool, and the former Shidler, [ndianapolis,
Mentone were united in marriage by Rev. Miss Othello Ipo were married fifty years were married recently

Novle in Warsaw at the E.U.T. parsonage ago on April 12, 1919 at Warsaw. On Sunday, by Akron J.P. Abe Cald-

on March 2%, 1917. On April 20th, they will April 20, the couple will celebrate their wel Le

celebrate their titty-second anniversary with

an open house trom2to 4 p.m. at Teel&#39;s Res- from 2 to 4 p.m. in the dining roomof Teel&#39;s Mr. and Mrs. Richard

taurant in Mentone. Mr. and Mrs. Tucker are Restaurant, Mentone. The couple request no Maynard, Rochester. ller

life-time residents of Kosciusko county and gifts. Mr. and Mrs. Hoffman are lifetime mother, Mrs. Marparet

are the parents of one daughter, Mrs. Gene residents of Kosciusko county and are the McDonald, vurr Oak, was

(Frances) Marshall, of Mentone. They request parents of three children, Rovert Hoffman, also present.
that pifts be omitted. Yellow Creek Lake; Donald Hoffman, Akron, and Mr. and Mrs. Shidler

Mrs. Joe Yeiter, Clunette. They are blessed will live in Orlando,

QUA B4 Wedding
with eight grandchildren. Florida.

e
916 FRANKLIN ST. Portrait 50th Anniversary

Put oe i Honored, KENDALL’S @
Phone 232-2632

Anniversary of Mr. and

Mrs. Alfred Ferree was

celebrated recently with

a family dinner held at

the Sweden House in Ma- uC oas
rion. Mre and Mrs. Fer-

ree were married March

one wees, Atm Swiss Steak 79
a reception was held i

the home of Mrs. Frank- ERIGE
means bright, pretty new jewelry. The

lin Smith and her sis-

ter with cake and punch.
colors this year are wonderful - - - soft 2

E

an

tel hi Tt
: Family members in at- “ 2 pound

styl

Dright en and, bine:
F4 tendance * were Mr. and

a 3 ilowsrs, isyleed Mrs. Franklin Smith,
designs, modern and traditional. You&#3 love

1

Ron, Kent and Mr. and ECKRICH LUNCHEON
them all, and we have them all - -

- at Mrs. Merte Smith, all
reasonable prices. Drop in and see our : of Wabash; Matilda Doub = k

selection, and Mr. and Mrs. Glenn
fLowman and Tim allo

Towne Hall Shoppe
,

Akron.
GGUNTRY STYLE

golden wedding, anniversary with an open house They were attended by



News Of The
,

Beaver Dam Vicinity
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr. and.Mrs. Harold

Miller were Mrs. Elva

Waponer and her grand-
son, Dellmond Flory.

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Smalley and family en-

joyed Easter Sunday din-

ner at the home of her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Kenneth Parks of near

Atwood.
Keith and Anne Gron-

inper enjoyed several

days this past week with

her prandparents, Mr.

and Mrs. Worden Perry.

On Saturday, they retur-

ned home and Mr. and

Mrs. Worden Perry spent
the weekend with Lt.

Col. and Mrs. Dwipht
Grornbryper and children

oft neat Indianapolis.
On Sunday they attended

Faster services at the

Gates-Lord Hall Audi tor-

lum at Ft. Harrison.

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald

Malott and family of N.

Manchester were Friday

eveninp, callers at the

home of Mr. and Mrs. Ed

Towehye rs

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Wuddie but-

ts and dauphters were

Sunday dinner puests of

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Clinker and Wilma.

Mr. and Mrs. Ned

phway and Ginger and

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Severns

and family were Saturday

evening supper puests of

Chuetr parents, Mr. and

MY « Tack Severns and

Gary of Rochester. Oth-

ules there were Mr. and

M ». ferry Severms and

SCOLL of St. Louis, Mr.

and Mrs. Tra Kaker of

kochester and Mrs. Eth-

el Tolinson and Naney of

WatSaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Leo Adams,
Gertrude iall, Mr. and

Mis. Howard Adams and

family, and Mr. and Mrs.

Donnie Adams were Eas-

ter Sunday dinner puests
of Dr. and Mrs. Leslie

Haney and tamily of Go-

shen.

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Buch-

er hosted an Easter din-
ner on Sunday at their
home with Mr. and Mrs.

Kermit Leininger and

Dan, Mr. and Mrs. Chuck
Bucher and family all

of Ft. Wayne, and Mr.
and Mrs. Phil Bucher
and family of Anderson.

Amanda Murphy spent
the weekend with her

daughter, Mr. and Mrs.

George Thnen,.

The children and gran-

dehildren of Mr. and
Mrs. Fred Haney enjoyed

an evening, of raking
yard followed with a

weinner roast on Monday
evening. Those helping

were Mr. and Mrs. Maur-

ice Haney, Kevin, Kathy
and Keith, Mr. and Mrs.

Ray Adams, Phil, Kent,
and Beth Ann, Mr. Fred-

die Haney and Lynnelle,

Hed

@ Wedding Invitations

@ Wedding Napkins

@ Thank You Cards

® Wedding Guest Books

® Bride’s Bibles

(eveniry appointments only)

Beulah May Hippenstell

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP
107 N. Sycamore

NORTH MANCHESTER

and Mrs. Leslie

Steve, Mary Lou-

Susan, David and

and Dr.

Haney,
ise,
Danny.

Edith Heighway called

on Sadie Plack on Sun-

day evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Danny Se-

verns, brian and Cindy,
called on her parents,

Mr. andMrs. Floyd Owens

of Akron. Mrs. Lula

Owens, mother of Mr. O-

wens, of Jamestown, Tenn.

is here to spend a month

with her son and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man, Ronnie and Jennif-

er attended the wedding
of his cousin, Carla

Kinley to bruce Mussel-

man at the Macy Christ-

ian Church on Saturday
even ing.

Monday eveninp, Supper
puests of Mr. and Mrs.

Dor Smalley were Mr. and

Mrs Wayne Smalley and

family, Mr. and Mrs.

Gerald Smalley and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Mit-

chell Tucker, and Mrs.

Lena Tpo.
Sherri and Jennifer

Shewman spent Tuesday
dinner with Edith Heigh-

Peru Rock Show
Artifacts

The Peru YMCA Rock and

Minerals Club&quot; 7th an-

nual rock show will be

held at the Peru Nation-

al Guard Armory April
12 and 13 and will fea-

ture Indian artifacts

including a display of

spears, arrows, gorgets,
pendants, birdstones and

No. Miami Speech
Students Visit

Toastmasters

Thirteen members of a

North Miami High School

speech class and their

teacher, Mrs. Heishman,
were guests Wednesday
night of the Toastmast-

ers Club at Leiters

Ford.

Speakers for the eve-

ning, were Harold Wyatt
and John McKee of the

Toastmasters and Ric

Burrous and the speech
class. After the spe-

eches, everyone joined
in a table topic dis-

cussion.

Any other schools in-

terested in aftending
the meetings are urged
to contact Dean Baker,
Akron, 893-4244.

The Toastmasters en-

tertained their ladies

on March 26 with a din-

ner at Leiters’ Ford.
Bill Allen joined the

group. Special guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Wm.

Link, Mr. and Mrs. Gene
DeWitt and Mr. and Mrs.

Eugene Easterday, all

members of the Kewanna

Metal Specialties man-

agement team.

Speakers of the eve-

ning were Bill Allen and

Allen Finke.
The neyt meeting of

the club will be April
9 at the Wil-Wood Cafe,

Leiters Ford, with a

dinner at 6:45 and the

meeting at 8 p.m.
Anyone interested in

joining the club should

contact Finke at Kewan-—

na, Baker at Akron or

Jack Deal, Rochester.

way in Rochester.

Weekend callers at the

home of Mrs. Bess Bidel-

man were Mr. and Mrs.

Gerald Bidelman and

family of Seymore, and

Mr. and Mrs. Don Bidel-

man of New York.
Mr. and Mrs. Larry

Wilson, Dennis and Duane
of Montgomery spent the

weekend with Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Heighway.
Other callers and dinn-

er guests were Wanda

Swick, Edith Heighway,
Bess Bidelman, Mr. and

Mrs. Ernest Heighway and

family, Mr. and Mrs. Ned

Heighway and Ginger,
and Mr. and Mrs. Con

Shewman and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Shi-

reman, Greg, Mark and

Paula were Sunday even-

ing callers at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. bob
Maddixcof Claypool. Oth-

ers there were Mr. and

Mrs. Alton Shireman and

Mr. and Mrs. Leon Schip-
per and family.

Rev. and Mrs. Clyde
Walter of Rochester were

Sunday dinner guests of

their daughter, Mr. and

Mrs. George Cumberland

and Brenda. Diane was

also a weekend guest of

her parents. She is a

student at the I.U. Ey-

tension in Ft. Wayne.

To Feature Indian

bannerstones. The own-

er of the display, Cam-

eron Parks, Garrett,

has refused offers in

excess of $5,000 for a

birdstone in the dis-

play.
Also to be shown will

be lapidary operations,
a thigh-high boulder of

pure jade, fossils, min-

erals, petrified wood,
anda flack Light booth.

A collection of soap-

stone carvings will also

be shown.

Hourly
will be

series
will be

Bowling Results

TEAM STANDINGS

door prizes
awarded and a

of guided tours

available.

33
31
30

Hersch&#39;s Sinclair
Silveus & Bradway
First Nat. Bank

Dickerhoff Trke.
Warsaw Off. Sply.
Pepsi-Cola
Secrist & Sons

Utter&#39;s Service

Broadway Tavern
Bledsoe Buick

Smitty&#39; Tavern

Goodyear Store

NATIONAL LEAGUE

High Team Series
Warsaw ply.--2649

High Tea Game

Silveus

&amp;

Bradway...918
High Individual Series

K. TTSON. ec eee tees

High Individual Games

R. Warner; t-

llips; 201, K. Ellison;
214, 214, C. Cowan; 204
T. Utter; 203, D. Rings
200, C. Shepherd; 204,-
J. Collins; 201, 130, J

Hudson; 202, 137.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 10, 1969

LEGAL NOTICE

CLAIMS ALLOWED BY THE
FULTON_COUNTY BOARD OF

COMMISSIONERS
April 7th,

K Stayton Cle

E Wal isaltoters
H Skidmore ‘Treasurer

1963

ombaugch Judge
\Luckenbill Co Comm

R Swank

=

same

O \Lahman same

G Mapv Co Council
IL. Rouch im

R Mitterling
R Hatfield

same

same

Hinderlinder Union| Twp
(Crippen Wayne Twp

J. Eiler Gath
eae

dep.

La cory ext mi ters audC
E
D
C
T
H
L
M

same

Herkless ex help

sameHunnesb same

Zumbaugh Surv. ex help
wan

‘

costoas
7

enc

_ Conrad Ass’r dep
Roch ‘Twp dep ass&#39

Schell pros aty seno

Felix Court repor

D
R Be saRo Twp Dep ass&#
D same

A Find Union Twp dep
i

38 see

r

M Wern
V Crippen Wa Twp dep ass&#39

f
=Seo if

N Douglas
Fuunkner&#39;s Binde

Mullins Home Service

Th Observer clerk oft Sepp.
Boyce Co samBo ‘Store

Clay Floor coveri

8

clk rep &

ee
Seuesauae Seer Sunre

Tne Observer
Bunkers Dispatch Rec Comm

& trans)
off supp.

Mach same

damson

|

Shi

Shert ‘e per diemStell
chest ‘Teleph

Service Ind.

nyge Jewelry

oe Office

aefBunp w83

police radio
same

Bas H
‘tare Postal

Carr prisoner meals
Sinetair Refini Co far &

moto:
Hammel

*

Cury Plymouth same

he Pp.

BE
SERSER

sx
Be

ABS
8

&quot;same

.
Autopsy

Roggenkamp sameOinc Moalie’ Home MK.

eo,¥ Boyce Co
mle Layer Trambi ‘G

reeeoch. Tele Co. Roch.

ass&#3

i g
gs

858 83 283
one
BS

Beb
Han
r

wit fee
Ct grand jury

Ct Grand jury

SBUSZZOWCL POOP OR EMAOOBRCOUARO CROWNS a

iiPeerognn,

‘Smith
M Reid Hunt & Fish

Funeral Home Inc. Vet

Telura fugiti
Co Comm

Soci quarter

Roch. H

‘Treasu State of In Exam of

vin« “Norma Wagoner surplus
cityWand chalk’ Sa

Stewart Kline & Asso. Cum Bridge
No. ‘1257.00

238.44

207.23

1053.2

A J Haimbaugh
TAA

REPAIR

‘Sup! HALOS
30

360.00

Logans Metal Culvert Cum

Drain
Gresham Bearss

ROAD

Oerk
Tr ck Driver

MeIntive
showley

Mathias
Tomlinson

Townsend

Raporrngzosaam

Single Hand

ra

Mechanic

Machins-Operator

. Duzenbery
| Mor

:

F. Saylor
: :

Shott St
: z

sBESREEOBEEDSER EE
3888338

‘X Luty
se

So. Whitley Trucking Co

Opr Exp.
The Ol

z

Roch. Telephuue Co. * :

Pub service Indiana
~~

HE wwe Supplies:
Walsh Electric Rep.
Murray Radiator

Truck Equip. & Serv

uym aan ‘Plumb &

By EosEBE~

Moterdl C & B tne

Epn

Ind.

WeldsChemicGhtha ‘Auto

Boycefia” sige Sine.

Engincering Asphalt Corp.
Material

Wilby G. Fvan: is

Toutschman a. Cowels
ictzge:

jue Cross. i

Treas. of Fulton Co. Soc.

Hith. oft.
Sanitarian,

i

Stinson,
Newman,

P

Baesih
SESSESSRERBSRA

»

phon:

. s

CLAIMS
Ginger Wilson, acting director,

Premiums 10.00
Public Employees Retirement Fund,

nee share 195.0
.

Fulton Co, social security

HY Lease oft.quat uh
calculator SS

Mroest WalesApc 3, 108



WORK HAS BEGUNon the new Silver Lake water

tower shown here waiting to be assembled.

Silver Lak Area News
Mr. and Mrs. Woody

French recieved word on

Friday of the death of
his cousin, Glen Everett

French, age 26, of Bur-

lington. He was killed

in a one car accident
near his home. Mr.

French was well-known

in this area.

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Buch-

erandsons had as their

guests for Sunday dinner

Mr. andMrs. Kent French

and family of Wabash,
Mc. and Mrs. John Buch-—

ec and children of Col-

umbia City, Mr. andMrs.

bill Wright of Manches-

ter and Mrs. Hattie DSu-

cher of Akron.

Mrs. Jim Hettler re-

turned home Saturday
from Abeline, Teyas

where she spend a week
with Sgt. andMrs. Steve

Hettler and daughter,
Lynda.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Miller, John and Terre-

saof Silver Lake retur-

ned home recently after

spending a week in Col-

crado where they visit-

ed her sister and hus-

band, Mr. and Mrs. Den-

nis Norris at Co lorado

Springs. They also vi-

sited the Rocky Mount-

ain National Park.

The Silver Creek Mis-—

sion Circle met Wednes-—

day afternoon, April 2,
with Mrs. Rachel Floor.

Officers were installed

for the coming year. The

hostess served delicious

refreshments to fourte-

en members and two chil-

dren.

Dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Kenneth Rayph-
oltz on Easter were Mr.

and Mrs. Ivan Zimpleman
and Gary, Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Raypholtz and Mike
and Mrs. Lydia Zimple-
man.

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Hines

returned to their home

north of Silver Lake re-

cently after spending
the winter in Tuscon,

Arizona.

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence

Muntz have returned af-

ter spending the winter

in Lakeland, Florida.

Saturday evening din-

ner guests of Mrs. Ile-

ne Parker were Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Hachn and

son, Jack, of Ft. Wayne
and Mr. and Mrs. Steven

Parker and son of Clay-
pool.

Miss Sally Grubb and

roommate, both students

at the Indianapolis Med-

ical Center, spent the

weekend with Mr. and

Mrs. Dwight Grubb of

Yellow Creek.
Mr. and Mrs.

Harmon and family
New Haven and Mr. and

Mrs. Jerry Harmon

=

and

family of Claypool were

dinner guests on Sunday
of Mr. and Mrs. Calvin

Harmon. Mrs. Janet Com-

pton calledinthe fore-

noon.

Mr. andMrs. A.L. Pyle
of Churubusco were gue-
sts on Sunday of his

mother, Mrs. Nora Pyle
of Silver Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert
Smith were guests on

Easter Sunday of Mr. and

Mrs. Larry Wertenberger
and family at Columbia
city.

Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Bender and sons of Ox-

ford, Miss., were week-

end guests of his par-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Ross

Deaton. Other guests

Norman
of

were Rev. and Mrs. Dwi-

ght McClure and family
of Kokomo who were Mon-

day evening dinner gue-
sts.

Dinner guests on Sun-

day at the home of Mr.

and Mrs. Clyde Sells

were Mr. and Mrs. Duane

Sells, Mike, Karen and

Kathy, Mr. and Mrs. Hur-

am Parker and Mr. Will-
is Coon.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mrs. Harmon Bucher

were Mr. and Mrs. Worby
Clinker, Mr. and Mrs.

Rex Clinker and family,
Mrs. Darrell Valentine,
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

French, Susanne and Dav-

id, Mr. and Mrs. Joe

French, Mr. and Mrs.

Earl Bucher and Linda,
Gerald Bucher and Den-

nis and Roger of Hunt-

ertown.

Mr. and Mrs.
Kern and Lary, Mrs.

Earbara Bates and son

were Sunday evening gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Er-

nest Brooks.
Rev. and Mrs. Trum-

bauer and daughter, Don-

na spent Sunday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Worby

Clinker.
The Silver Lake comm-

unity Youth Fellowship
made Easter baskets,

posters and cupcakes and

gave them to patients
at the Alfran Nursing
Home, Prairie View Nur-

sing home and Millers

Merry Manor on Friday.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Bucher of Indianapolis
were Saturday evening
supper guests of Mrs.

Harmon Bucher.

Mrs. John Conley re-

turned to home rece-

ntly after being a pat-
ient at the Murphy Med-
ical Center with five

fractured ribs. Callers

at the Conley home this
week were Mr. Mrs. Arch-
ie Caudill, Mrs. Edna

Harman, Mrs. Leon Lurt,
Mrs. Shirley Hatfield,
Mrs. Elsie Conley and
dinner guests on Easter

were Mr. and Mrs. John

Conley Jr. and family
of Warsaw and Mr. and

Mrs. Ray Conley and fam-
ily of Silver Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Mar-
shall returned home Mar.

27 after spending the
winter in Tuscon, Ariz.

with their daughter and
husband, Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Holle. On Sunday,

Gerald

Mar. 30 a dinner was

held in the honor of
Mr. and Mrs. Marshall&#39;s
58th wedding annivers-

ary. Those present were

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Puls
and Kent Gugelman of
Ft. Wayne, Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Gugelman, Mr. and
Mrs. Lawrence Puls and

the honored guests.
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence

Puls spent the past we-

ek in Elwood, Nebraska
where they visited her

brother and family, Mr.
and Mrs. Wayne Marshall

and his mother, Mrs.
Anna Puls and other rel-

.tors at the Rach-
el Floor home this week

were Mr. and Mrs. Vict-
or Slanac, and Mr. and

Mrs. Victor Slanac Jr.

and family of E. Chicago,
Mr. and Mrs. Dan McEvoy
and family of Mt. Summ-

it, Mr. and Mrs. Keith
Floor, and Mr. and Mrs.

Richard Miller of Ft.

Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Truman

Enyeart, Robin, Doug,
and Gary of Silver Lake,
Myra Byers of Warsaw,
Mr. and Mrs. Jack En-

yeart and family of Ft.

Wayne, and Mr. and Mrs.
Phil. Enyeart and family

MEN WANTED
SAWMI HAN {handle stack lumber)

NIG FIREMAN/ ma
(to fire boilers & clean mill)

GARA MECHA
(repair & maintain trucks & heavy equipment)

We have openings for STUDENTS (energetic, re-

summer employment.)

1-Life, Health, Accident, Surgical, Sick, Hospital,
Occupational Insurance

2-Paid Holidays, Vacations.

APPLY: at office week days or Saturday AM.

PIK LUMB (O. IN
AKRON, INDIANA

liable meles for

of Manchester were gue-
sts on Sunday for dinn-

er of Mr. and Mrs. Hub-
ert Wentz at Foraker,
Ohio.

Mrs. Lydia Zimpleman
was a Friday evening

supper guest of Mr. and

Mrs., Rex Zimpleman.
Mrs. Cecile Kissinger

and Mrs. Hazel Howell
were dinner guests on

Sunday of Mr. and Mrs.
Nelson Howell and Ter-

esa.

Mrs. Eva Holbrook was

admitted to the Luther-

an Hospital in Ft. Way-
ne where she will have
back surgery.

Mrs. Harold Swihart
and Mrs. Paul Kerlin a-

ttended a flower show
in Chicago recently.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. bill

Jagger were Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Jagger and son,
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Jag-
ger from Indianapolis,
Mr. and Mrs. Wally Ben-

zing and family of Macy
and Mrs. Elvah Kline.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Gripe of Ft. Wayne were

Sunday supper puests of
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Bouse
and Linda.
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3- Liberal Overtime

SELLS OIL COMPANY

Gasoline - Otis - Lubrication
Accessories

We Give Top Value Stamps
PHONE 352-2332

l

SILVER LAKE

LE

Custom Kitchen
PLANNING

Free Estimates Gladly Given

ALL TYPES AND PRICES
WOOD OR METAL

Frigidaire and Tappan
APPLIANCES

FURNACES

COAL - OIL - GAS
PLUMBING FIXTURES

Rollin L. Smith
Jct. S. R. 13 and 114 North Manchester, Phene 882-2248

‘Oecw imc.

Don’t take chances with your feeding problems - let an

expert do it. Figuring your own formula could get you

stuck badly. We can prevent that.

ROBERTS
LUMBER, HARDWARE &a GRAIN

Box 15% Akron 893-7013

Claypool 566-2923

Box 367 Mentone 353-5145

devew .

a

OARS



Claypool Man

Shot In Scuffie

Paul Green, 24, Re 2;

Claypool, is reported in

fair condition at Park-

view hospital, Ft. Wayne,
with a punshot wound in

the left shoulder suf-

fered in a scuffle with

the Silver Lake marshal

Saturday nipht.
Silver Lake Marshal

Hayden Newhouse said he

was called tothe Silver

Lake home of Green&#39;s

brother, Carl, whena

family quarrel report—
edly erupted. Newhouse

said, however, that Paul

Green had departed when

he arrived at the home.

Newhouse said he drove

“hrough Silver Lake,

spotted Green&#39;s car in

te area northeast of

che town and stopped it.

He said when he stopped
he car and asked for

his driver&#39;s license,

Green asked him if he

were oing to take him

jail. Newhouse told

they would go back

the brother&#39;s house

to see if charpes were

poinp, to be tiled.

Newhouse said when he

started back to his car

he was struck a blow on

the sideof the head and

that when he started

back toward Green he

drew his service revol-

ver and attempted to

subdue the mane The

narshal said in the

process Green apparent —

ly prabbed the pun and

it discharped with the

bullet striking, Green

in the left shoulder.

Newhouse called Deputy
Sheritt Stanley Holder—-

mar to the scene and

waited tor an ambulance

to take the man to the

tospital. They said

while they were waiting,

tor an ambulance, Green

threatened to do bodily

barm bott of them.

Green was treated at

Murphy Medical Cen-

and later transter-

to Ft. Wayne.

the ineident remains

under investipation.e

ro

him

Lo

to

AS SPECI

|

For any problem, large or small,

see us.

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone EL 3-4355

Summit News...

The Summitt Club met

Thursday, April 3, in

the home of Mrs. Don

Personette. Mrs. Earl

Butt, president, called

the meeting to order

with the Club Creed be-

ing read in unison.

“Christ The Lord Is Ri-

sen Today&qu was sung by
the group. Mrs. Pers-

onett gave devotions.

The group answered roll

call with their favor-

ite spring flower. Mrs.

Joe Kroft gave the sec-

retary and treasurer

reports. After a short

business meeting, the

group enjoyed playing
dirty bingo and tasty

refreshments were serv—

ed by the hostess. Those

present were Mrs. Earl

Butt and Jay Bammerlin,

Mrs. Harvey Arthur and

dauphters, Mrse Fred

Dickerhoff, Mrs. Joe

Kroft, Mrs. Ruth Hile-

man, Mrs» Lyle Bammerlin

and Beth, Mrs. Tom Hol-

loway and children, Mrs.

Personett and girls.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Arthur and eirls were

Easter Sunucy dinner

puests of Mrs. Mabel

Alderfer. Other guests
were Mrs. Robert Aldjer-

fer andchildren of Ran-

toul, Tl Ls
¢

Mr. and

Mrs. Koland Kamp= and

children of Rochester,

Mr. and Mrs. Vern Ald-

erter of M’ Shawakae

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Hileman and family and

Mrs. Ruth Hileman spent
Sunday with Mr. and Mrs.

Lloyd Hileman and family
of Ft. Wayne.

Mrs. Tom Holloway,
and

Rex

Anita went on a day
lonp, trip to Traverse

Citys Mich. with her

brother, Jim Worthen.

tle attends Midwestern
Mich. University there.

They toured the univer-

sity and then enjoyed
sisht seeing.

AKRON

Mr. and Mrs. Chester

Ballenger of Burket spent

Sunday afternoon with

Mr. andMrs. Harvey Bal-

lenger.
Mrs. Walter (Barbara)

Leininger iS a patient
at the Memorial hospit-
al inSo. Bend and would

be pleased to hear from

her friends.

—

WASHINGTON: Senator

Vance Hartke this week

proposed increasing the

personal exemption on

federal income taxes

from $600 to $1,000 per

person.

BEGINNING -

Monday ....

Tuesday...

Wednesday .

Thursday

Friday .....

Saturday...

WYMOND B.

NEW OFFICE HOURS

APRIL 1, 1969

MENTONE, INDIANA

9:00 A.M.

2:00 P.M. -

- 12:00 Noon

6:00 P.M.

9:00 A.M. -

2:00 P.M. -

12:00 Noon

5:00 P.M.

9:00 AM. - 12:00 Noon

9:00 AM. -

2:00 P.M. -

12:00 Noon

6:00 P.M.

9:00 A.M. -

2:00 P.M. -

12:00 Noon

5:00 P.M.

9:00 A.M. - 12:00 Noon

WILSON, M.D.

family. Those present
were Mr. and Mrs. Ern-
est Brooks of Silver
Lake, Mr. and Mrs. Jesse
Brooks of Kenton, 0.,

Mr. and Mrs. Billy Bro-
oks of Mt. Gilead, 0O.,
Mr. andMrs. H. F. Rich-

ards, Mr. and Mrs. Carl
Price, Mr. and Mrs.
Grant Harris, Mrs. Elsie

Flohr, Mr. andMrs. Bill

Thompson and son all of
No. Manchester, Mr. and
Mrs. Oren Bowser, Glenn
Bowser of Mishawaka, Mr.

and Mrs. Francis Rogers
and sons, Mervin Konkle
and sons of So. Bend,
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Benson

and son of Peru, Mr.

and Mrs. Earl Davenport
of No. Webster, Mr. and
Mrs. Earl Flohr and fam-—

ily of Lagro, Mrs. Gol-

die Brower and son of
Warsaw. The dinner was

honoring the 44th wed-

ding anniversary of Mr.

and Mrs. Jesse irooks.

Good Score
Gil Jenkins, Akron,

had a nearly perfect
game recently at the N.

Manchester lanes when
he had a 277 score on a

series of 189 and 181.

SILVER LAKE
Easter Sunday dinnér

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Larry Swihart and son

were Mr. andMrs. Harold

Swihart of Silver Lake
and Mrs. Anna Sutton

and son, Charles, of

La Fountaine.
Mr. and Mrs.

Deaton of Auburn and

George Deaton visited

on Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Ivan Deat-

on.

Recent callers of Mil-

dred Timberman, who is

recuperating at Millers

Merry Manor froma brok-

en leg, was Mrs. Ruth

Frantz of Warsaw, Mrs.

Ethel Reese and son Ral-

ph, and Mrs. Mabel Re-

ese all from Claypool,
Rev. Richard Bunnell,
Mrs. Nora Deaton, Mrs.

Ruth Albert and Mrs.

Zetta Summe.

Thurlow Sho

spent Wednesday after-

noon at the home of his

niece, Mrs. John Kehler

in So. Whitley, visit—

ing his sister, Mrs. Ed

Clink. While there, he

was fortunate in seeing
his great-niece, Kather-
ine from N. Jersey and

her children. Mrs. Clink

is staying with her

daughter at the present
time.

Mr. and Mrs. Lonnie
French and family of

Lansing, Mich., spent .

the weekend with their
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Woodrow French and Mr.

and Mrse Frank Frantz.

Mrs. Elvah Kline has

returned to her farm

home after spending the

winter with Mrs. Maggie
Minear from near Clay-
pool.

A pot-luck supper was

held on Sunday at the

Silver Lake Lions Club-
house for the Brooks

Granville

This is who
to see for a

goo deal
on auto goo deal

insurance. on life and

homeown
insurance.

Se him now!

emaker
C. B. RAUSCHEE
Tis ‘West sth st

Rochester, Indians

Stave fame

imsuaance

STATE FARM INSURANC COMPANIES
Home Offices: Gloomingtoa. lilincis

100% HUMAN HAIR

WI SAL
= Looxs,pea and ats lke

ANY STYLE

“$9
Also

Complete Wig & Wiglet Service

Reshaping & Restyling

VIOLA’S HOUSE O F BEAUTY

715 St. Rd.19S. Akron 893-4333

=

IN RIG©O =

matching(Cama Fe
AUTOMATIC DRYER

AUTOMATIC WASHER

Mea y
Tare

BUC na a aah

eee de I

BIG DISC PRICES!
WE SERVICE ALL MAKES OF MACHINES

AIL LAKESID FURNITUR
Hwy 14 Across From Airport. Rochester, Ind Phone 223-5428



REST
‘OMEGA CHURCH

Pastor, Hariey Rottins

Supt. Paul Bowen

Sunday School

Worship Service

9:30 a.m
10:30 alm.

Thursday afternoon - Missionary

meeting at the home of Mrs. Ralph

“These are written

believe that
Memory Verse

that you

the Christ,
believing you may

name.” no 20231

HARRISON CENTER

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev Robert Wyman, Pastor

Sunday School 2

Worship Service 1G 20

Wednesday st 7:2Bible Study

OLIVE BETHEL
‘CHURCH OF GOD

Rev.Minister: A

Mrs.

A. Duke

Superintendant: James Ellison

9:30 A.M
10:30 A.M.

Service 77300 p.m

Sunday School

Morning ‘Worship
Sunday Fivening

Thursday Bible Study 7:30 pom

Thursday Missionary

Church 1230 parm
We welcome

Meeting at the

you

AKRON

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Lay Leader, Dean Baker

s Raymond Riley

.
D. A Bengston

1969SUNDAY, APRIL 13,

Sunday ‘Schoo! Hour 30 am

Worship
Akron High School Choir

at Sunday Worship Service

Tuesday 4:00 p.m
hearsal

Junior Cher Re-

Wednescay 7:30 Sr. Choir Rehearsal

FUTURE DATES

April 13th Akron High School Sacred

Concert: in our sanctuary at 10030)

April 19 - April Shower Supper in the

Annen
7

3:00 pam. to 7:30 pom

April 2th District MYF

Hurtington - 5 p.m

Rally at

April 22nd Annual Charge Conference

Dr. Ernest Lawshe conducting

the meeting, D. Supt. of the Hunt

ington District of United Metho-

dist Church

AKRON

CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN

J. F. Baldwin,

Ralph Shewman,
Pastor

Supt.

Church Schoo! 9:30 aim

Worship and Sermon 10:30 a.m

Sermon Theme: “Thoughts On The

Future Life.”

Thursday Choir practice 3:45 p.m

Why Worship? - Because of the ex-

ample of our Lord who worshipped
in public and the Biblical injunction

that echoes across the centuries, “&#39;r

forsaking our own assembling

gether as the custom of some is
.

We invite you to worship with us

BEAVER DAM

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister -Rev.

Superintendent -

Peter Hanstra

Gerald Smalley

Worship Services - 9:20 a.m. - 10 a.m

Sunds.y School Services 10:00 - 11:15

Children and Adult Bible Study Clas-

ses t and 3rd Thursday evening
of each month at 7:30

April 16th

Night
ment

7:30 p.m. Ladies Aid

meeting in) Church base-

April 20th

-

7:30 p.m. Special music

by 2 men&#39;s trio Singing music writ-

ten by Mrs) Willard Kuhn

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GOD

Supt. Earl Bucher

Supply Pastor Rev. Victor Yeager

Church School 9:30
Morning Worship 10:30

CGYA 6:30

Evening Worship 7:30

Thursday 7:30 Prayer Meeting Leader

Kozella VanCleave

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garret Phillipe, Paator
Bin Rathbun, Supt.

9:30 &amp;m.

10:40 am.

6:30 p.m.

Sunday School

Worship Service
MYF

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garrett Phillips, Pastor

James Whetstone, Supt.

9:30 am.

10:30 a.m.
Worship Service

Sunday Schoo!

OISKO UNITED METHODIST
CHURCH

Rev. Roy French; Pastor

Larry Floor; Lay Leader
Frank Nordman; Supt.

Worship Services
-

Sunday School Services
M YF

Sunday Evening Services

Prayer Meeting, Thursday

FUTURE PLANS

April 1 - 7:30 WSCS meeting in the
home of Mrs. Bennie French.

April 20 Akron Choral Group holding
the morning services. 9:30

April 237 Administrative (Official)
Board meeting in the Church Base-

ment

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
TONE

yuunday School

Worship Service

Sunday
Thursday

9:30
10:30

Evening Services 7:30 p.m.
Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

BURKET
UNITEO METHODIST CHURCH

Mrs. Evan Bergwall, Pastor
Bob Miller, Sr. Supt.
Zeta Parker, Jr. Supt.

tunday School 9:30

Worship Serv 10:45

Prayer and Share group meets Tue-

sdoy at 9:30 a.m, In the chureh.

study
at

Fellowship
20 pm

Hour Thursday

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Mentone, Indiana

SUNDAY
ible Classes 9:

Worship 0:
Youth Fellowship 6:

Worship T
DAY

B.ble Story Hou 3: p.m.

(Kindergarten - 6th Grade)

THURSDAY
Bible Classes 7:30 p.m.

Lord&#39; Supper Observed Every Sunday
Visitors Are Always Welcome

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Hugh Wildermuth, Supt.

SUNDAY, APRIL 13, 1969

Sunday Schoot 9:30 a.m.

Lesson) What the bible is.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30

Revival Hour 7:30

ACTIVITIES

Mon., April 14 - Combined Mission-

7:30 P.M.
6

-
Doreas Circle at

Mid-week prayer

service 7:3 P.3

Choir practice

AKRON
The Loyal Worker&#39;

Class of the Akron Uni-

ted Methodist Church met

in the Anney on Tuesday
for the first meeting

of the year with eight
members answering roll

call. After giving the

pledge to the flag, the

business session was

conducted by the presi-
dent, Mrs. Yeaman. Dur-

ing a reminiscing per-

iod, the secretary, Mrs.

8:30 PM.

Adults $1.50

April Showers Supper
SPONSORED BY BUILDERS CLASS

OF AKRON UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

SATURDAY, APRIL 19

5 to 7:30 p.m.

Church Annex

Children $1.00

Shimer, read the minutes

of the class meeting of

April 5, 1960, after
which she read a poem

entitled, &q Lady My
Age&q Mrs. Scott gave

devotions and Mrs. Yea-

man read anarticle &quot;

ep Easter In Your Heart&quot;.

The hostesses, Mrs. Ray.
Swick and Mrs. Farley
served refreshments in

keeping with the Easter

season froma beautiful-

ly appointed table, us-

ing the colors of yel-
low and white. A soc-

ial hour followed, oth-

ers present were Mrs.

Ruth Davis, Mrs. Mae

Day and Mrs. Stella Van-

Lue.

To Work

Oklahoma

Greg Leininger, son of

Mr. andMrs. Byron Lein-

inger, Akron, has been

accepted to participate
in a work mission to

Ft. Cobd, Oklahoma this

summer from June 16 to

28. He is among 15

youths and six adults

from the Huntington dis-

trict of the Methodist
Church who will partic-
ipate in this program.

The work will be all

physical and includes

painting, roofing, and

refinishing floors at

an Indian reservation.

Greg is vice president
of the Akron MYF and is

a district MYF officer.

The youths chosen to

participate inthis pro-

gram were selected from

a group of applicants
and will pay their own

way to help with this

project.

Esther Singer
To Describe
World Tour

Mrs. Esther Singer of

South Bend and formerly
of Akron, will show

slides and tell about

her recent trip around
the world at a meeting
of the Akron W.C.T.U.&gt;s

Y.T.C. and L.T.L. to be

held at the Akron 1ib-

rary on Tuesday evening,
April 15 at 7:30 p.m.

Mrs. Singer was one

of three chosen for the

year 1968 by the Women&#39

Division of the Chamber

of Commerce in South

Bend and was chosen as

St. Joseph County Citi-

zen of the Year for 19-

68. She is the mother

of two sons and has four

grandsons. She former-

ly taught at Akron High
School.

Also at this meeting,
poster awards will be

given to the children

and youth of the comm—

unity who have entered

the W.C.T.U. sponsored
poster contests.

The public is invited

to attend this meeting.

Marionettes Meet

The Marionettes of

the Akron Church of God

met April 1, in the home

of Mrs. Melvin Jordon

in Mentone. The meet—

ing was opened with an

April Fool prank. The

secretary and treasurer

report was read and ap-

proved.
Aftera short business

meeting, Mrs. Roy Saner

gave devotions and Mrs.

Beecher Weida closed

the meeting with prayer.

A parcel sale was then

auctioned off with Mrs.

Harold ‘Shewman as auc—

tioneer.
Refreshments were ser—

ved to 15 members and 1

guest, Mrs. Otis Worley.

Lake (Club

The Lake Township Home

Ec. Club met Friday ev-

ening, March 4, with

Mrs. Hubert Hammons.

Mrs. Worby Clinker o-

pened the meeting by the

group repeating the

pledge to the flag and

the clut creed. Devo-

tions, am Easter theme,

was given by Mrs. Arden

Warner. Mrs. Alpha Per-

ry presented the lesson,
“Entertaining”. Mrs.

Marvin Kendall gave the

garden remark on plant—
ing vegetables early.

The hostess served

delicio refreshments

to Mrs. Jon Beuse, Mrs.

Wayne Bouse, Mrs. Har—

old Swihart, Mrs. Owen

Frey, Mrs. Worby Clink-

er, Mrs. Arden Warner,

Mrs. Stuart Lindzy, Mrs.

Alton Kissinger, Mrs.

Marvin Kendall and Mrs.

Alpha Perry.

Silver 60’s

Club (Meets

The Silver 60&#3 Home

Ec. Club had dinner at

Petro&#39;s Restaurant Wed-

nesday evening. It was

the clubs 9th annivers-—

was decided, at a

short business meeting,
conducted by Mrs. John

O&#39;Har for each member

to bring baked goods to

the May meeting and have

an auction. All members

volunteered to help with

the Cancer Drive.
The next meeting will

be held Wednesday even-

ing, May 7th in the home

of Mrs. Richard Pence.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 10, 1969

FO A

Give drab rooms thot rich,

elegant look with one quick coat

of O&#39;Brie Liquid Velvet. Over

1000 new colors to choose from.

Come in today!

HARRIS DRUGS

Akron
SS

depositor.

go P

Thos
Payme

There’s nothing like a cancelled check to prove

that you made a payment. This automatic-receipt
feature is only one of the many advantages of a

checking account. We&# welcome you as a

v EXCHAN
terse



ELECTED TO ASSOCIATION

Alton L. Perry, Men-

tone, has been elected

to membership inthe Am-

erican Angus Association

at St. Joseph, Mo., ac—

cording to an announce-

ment by Lloyd D. Miller,

association secretary.
He noted there were 617

memberships issued to

breeders of registered
Aberdeen-Angus in the

United States during the

past month.

Farmers were reminded

this week that the &quot;n

erazing” period for land

diverted from production
under the 1969 feed gra-

in and wheat programs
started April and will

continue for the next

five months until Aug.
30.

You&#3 be more assured of

TOP YIELDS if PIONEER

is in your fields. See me

now while variety selec-

tions are complete.

Mentone
Stock Yards

Mentone 353-4225

DeVerl Montel
Sidney 839-2448

PIONEE
SEED CORN

ret

Ford Honors
Furnivall

Delon H. Furnivall,
parts manager at South

End Motors, Akron, has

been named a Silver Me-

dallion Award Manager
in the Autolite-Ford

Parts Division program
of recognition for parts
and service managers in

Ford and Lincoln-Mercury
dealerships throughout

the country.
He is one of approxi-

mately 400 men to re-

ceive the award, which

is given annually for

outstanding sales ach-

Levement and demonstrat-

ed management skills

and accomplishments.
He received his award

at a special program
conducted recently at

the Pheasant Run in St.

Charles, Ill.
In addition to a Sil-

ver medallion plaque,
he received a scholar-

ship certificate enabl-

ing him to further his

training at one of Ford
Motor Company&#39 training

centers.

Girl Scout News

JUNIOR TROOP 25

April 3: For the open-
ing, we played Sisters.

Then we collected the

dues and the Juliette

Low World Friendship
Fund pennies. The meet-—

ing was then turned over

to Mrs. Charles Walton

and Mrs. John Smith who

had an Easter egg hunt,
with Cindy Yeiter re-

ceiving the prize for

finding the white egg.
We had refreshments of

small Sandwiches and

Kool-Aid made by Mrs.

Gerald Ross. We closed

by singing Taps.
- Debra Blackburn,

Reporter

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS

April 10, 1969

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators
e Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

e

(Coccccececccoosoosecooosesecesoocs

Oeececcecce:

Tornado protection measures listed

April is one of the
two months in which tor-
nados are most destruc-
tive (March is the oth-

er), and with this un-

pleasant thought in
mind, the Insurance In-

stitute of Indiana has
listed the following

rules of safetv:
CITIES AND TOWNS--Se-

ek inside shelter, pre-
ferably in a_ tornado
cellar, underground ey-

cavation, steel-framed
or reinforced concrete

building of substantial

construction. Stay a-

way from windows!
In office buildings,

stand in an interior

hallway on a lower flo-

or, preferably in the

Dasement.
In factories, on re-

ceiving a tornado warn-

ing, post a_ lookout.

Workers should move

quickly to sections of
the plant offering the

greatest protection in

accordance with advance

plans.

Olive Bethel News
Heim Ooze, 63-5058

Ruth Swartzlander and
Blanche Wells spent Tu-

esday with their aunt,
Sadie Swartzlander of

Rochester.

Mr. and Mrs. Cloise

Clay of Warsaw spent
Sunday evening with Mr.

and Mrs. Milton Cox and
children.

Mrs. Blanche Wells

waS a Supper guest Sun-

day evening of Mr. and

Mrs. Glen Hatfield in

honor of her birthday.
Mrs. Mark Kistler and

children, Rochester,
spent Monday with Mr.

and Mrs. Richard Coplen.
Mrs. Edna Curtis cal-

led Thursday on her si-

ster, Mrs. Fred Keesey.
Grace and Viola Shiv-

ely and Mrs. Forrest

Miller spent Tuesday
afternoon with Mrs. Ed-

ith Rhodes.

Mrs. Sarah McKee cal-
led Wednesday morning

on Mrs. Blanche Wells.

Mrs. Jack Adams and
Miss Ruth Swartzlander
were Friday dinner gue-
sts of Mrs. Blanche
Wells in honor of Mrs.

Well&#39;s birthday.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Coplen and family, of
Silver Lake spent Sun-

day evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Richard Coplen.

Mr. and Mrs. Clifton
Ooley, Mrs. Herbert Ral-
ston, Bourbon and Mrs.

Roy Ooley, Plymouth were

Monday evening supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Floyd Cox and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Kra-

tzer and Bryan were Mon-

day evening supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Har-
old Claxton and child-
ren of Etna Green.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Ha-
tfield and children of

Mentone were Saturday
evening supper guests

INTRODUCING

Lawn Mower Sales & Service
BUY DURING APRIL AND $ $ SAVE

Ron’s Gara
ALSO, 100 lb. WATER SOFTNER SALT, $2.00

Phone 893-4576

Gas For Less

only Uniroyal makes The cy

of Mr. and Mrs. Glen
Hatfield. Mrs. Joyce

Moore called in the ev-

ening.
Marrianne Meredith of

Ft. Wayne visited her

grandparents, Mr. and
Mrs. Roy Meredith and
Mir. and Mrs. Fred Kees-

ey during her

=

spring
vacation.

Penny and Larry Bell
of Rochester spent sev-

eral days with their

erandparents, Mr. and
Mrs. Paul Cor.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Lu-

Kens, Mark and Danny of

Elkhart, and Mrs. Mary
Lukens and Lincoln were

ter Sunday guests of
and Mrs. George

Sheetz.

To Attend
Continental

Congress
Mrs. Hazel Linn and

Mrs. Frank Smith will

attend the 78th Conti-
nental Congress Nation-

al Society Daughters of
the American Revolution

in Washington, D. C.

April 12-20. Mrs. Smith

will serve as teller to

Mrs. F. Re Burns, North

Manchester, who is a

candidate for the Na-

tional office of Honor-

ary Vice-President Gen-

eral.

In homes, the corner

of the basement toward
the tornado usually of-
fers the greatest safety.

In a house without a

basement, take cover

under heavy furniture
in the center part of
the house. Keep some

windows open, but Stay
away from them,

In_ schools,
storm cellar or under-
ground excavation, if

available. If there is
no cellar but building
is reinforced construc-

tion, stay inside, away
from windows. Whenever

possible, go to inter-
ior hallway on the low-
est floor. Avoid audi-

toriums and gymnasiums
with large, poorly-sup-
ported roofs.

If a building is not

of reinforced construc-

tion, go quickly to a

nearby reinforced buil-

ding, or to a ravine or

open ditchand lie flat.
IN OPEN COUNTRY--Move

away from the tornado&#39;s
path at a right angle.
If there is no time to

escape, lie flat in the
nearest depression, such

as a ditch or a ravine.

5g YIE

go to

W. K. Gast
AKRON 893-3642

Lester White
R-R. 5, ROCHESTER 223-5474

Akron

Lawn Fertilizer
WEED AND FEED AT THE SAME TIME

Custo Far Servi
DAVID BRADWAY, Manager

Ph. 893-4033

Las ora
Get Rea For Sprin

CHECK TRACTOR AND IMPLEMENT TIRES

AVOID COSTLY BREAK DOWN TIME

REPAIR AND REPLACE NOW

Beall Tire Shop
606 N. Main Rochester Ph. 223-3606

ewe.) ye ae

TIRE
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FOR SALE

FOR SALE:

mowers, A-1

aluminum

Four (4)

condition:
rotary lawn-

28 sheets of

wer
reel-type lawnmower. These ites all

good
TED LANDIS

Call 893-4348

after 4:00 pm

Akron
Call .

4/3/2p
——

FOR SALE: Pansy plants ready to be

planted, vegetables and flower seeds

Red, pink and yellow cannas now

ready

MARKLEY’S GREENHOUSE
52 No. Broadway Mentone

3/2T/xe
——

FOR SALE: Walnut drop leaf table.

EVA McHATTON
Akron 893-4983

4/3/xe

Used 217 Color TV

tereo Record Players $25.

DOERING&#39;S

FO! 2

3100, Used $

Akron 893-4641

4/3/3¢

FOR

ency clopedi
Priced

New set of
s. Never used

reasonable.

Compton
1969 edition

No salesman

Call MENTONE 353-2618
410/10

FOR SALE
Welch Pony
352-2195

One Red

and

Ace

some

Pony, One

harness. Call
4/10/10

BI STRIPPER
off like it

Liquefies paint

goes on - as a

DAY HARDWARE

Akron
40.

FOE
Hay

SALE

For Sale

Mixed
ton)

Leafy,
(By the

Alfalfa

HUGH AMACYall
q

4000) 40 650K,
noon

3/2773¢

RUMMAGE SALE

Saturday, April 26, 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.
Lunch an food will be served

ated at th

Athens Uni Methodist Church
4/1073c

RUMMAGE SALE
Akron Library basement

Friday, April 18 10:00 a.m_ to 6:00 p.m.
Sat. April 19 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m

Sponsored by Kappa Delta Phi Sor-

ority
4/10/e

FOF, SALE: Used chest

freezers $5 and
and upright

DOERING’S
Alcron

GIFT SUGGESTION for the graduate
Porable ‘TY sterting at $74.95
Would he nice for a

student

college-bound

BAKER&#39;S
JEWELRY & APPLIANCE

Mentcne 352-1685
40/xe

XL 45FOR SALE: DeKalb seed corn, 5

Also Sudax andand XI. 68 varities
alfalfa

LESTER WHITE

Call Rochester 223-5474
3/20/116

FOR SALE: Push-up Trailer Camp-
ers, Travel Trailers, Truck Toppers,

Truck Campers. North of Akron on

Rod 19 to road 00, West t miles

or South of Mentone on Road 19
to road S00

BRYANT CAMPER SALES
Mentone EL 34-2402&

4/3/10p

SON OR DAUGHTER going to col-
lege? If you want to give your student
the very best, give an ADLER type-

writer for graduation. This is a gift
that will be used and appreciated for

many years. The new ADLER fully
electric compact typewriter will be

here in time for graduation and you

ret quality at catalog prices plus local
service guarantee. Also adding mach-

ines and office furniture. For infor-

mation or repair service call 223-3653.
Mentone a residents may call

353-2985 during the day or Bill Reed

nt 353-4022 after 6 p.m

H. J LEASE OFFICE MACHINES

913 F 9th St., Rochester 223-3683

FOR SALE:

alfalfa,

GEORGE CUMBERLAND
3% miles N.E. of Akron Ca6:00 or on Saturday.

600 bales

crimped.
Ist cutting

after

Will sacrafice - Singer in beautiful

Walnut Table, fully equipped to Zig
Zaz monogram and make many fancy
designs. aos very little. For quick

sale $49 payments of $6.00
each, an’ 35 3743

4/10/1¢

‘FOR SALE

SEED OATS: Certified Jaycees and

certified Clintford. High quality, High

yield, High test weight, High germin-
ation. Please call before 7 or after

MUGH WILDERMUTH

Macy (219) 382-3291
A/1T/pD

——

A) PORTABLE STERFO starting at

$19.
gift an would be especially nice for

a college-bound student.

AKE!

JEWELRY &a TRPPLIA
Mentone 353-1685.

4/10/x0

FOR SALE

mixed
Hay, Clover and Alfalfa

RICHARD LEEDY
R a Macy, Indiana

MACY 382-2583DENVE 985-2764 after 5:30

3/27/3p
or Call

——

New better corn hybrids for higher
yields and faster drying. No increase

in price. 20% commission to all farm-

ers who come to seedhouse

THOMAS HOWAT

Francesville, Indiana 567-2611
4/3/3¢

ORDER YOUR S

line of certified bean
seeds

Try

DS NOW: Full
ts, and small

Also chemicals and fertilizers.
our spreading service.

OXY CHEMICAL CO
Burket 491-3195

3/27/8c

LOST bright carpet colors
. . . re-

store them with Blue Lustre Rent

elecric shanrpooer $1.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

4/10/1c

AKRON TRAILER SALES

Authorized Coachiia goaland used trailers 13 feet.
4185 or §93-4813.

New
Phone

xc

lnss Zig Zag Sewing Machine, less

than 5 months old. Balance due $43.88

or $1.00 weekly. Does fancy stitches

buttonholes monograms, and blind
ems without using attachments.

sews wit single, or, double needle

A lovely light walnut sewing
—

stand
included. Will trade in. Call ~ 3743,

4A/lc

GOOD NEWS! The Restau-

rant in Burket is stock Viviane

Woodard

witn your beauty needs. Stop
call 491-2605 today.

FOR SALE: 1964 Olds Jetstar, four

door, hardtop, power’ brakes, power

steermeg. Excellent condition Financ-

ing available.

Call MENTONE 253-4275
4fAp

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Unfurnished lower apart-

ment, Four rooms and bath.

TREVA BOGANWRI
Mentone 3-4433BUA

FOR RENT: Two bedroom house for

rent, fully modern.

Phone AKRON 893-4135
2/27/3c

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME SALES

AND COURT. Mobile homes, space

rentals, large lots, good selection of

(sed mobile homes 3 10& 12” wide

PHONE 893-4895

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: Four-bedroom house in

Mentone New gas furnace. Carpeted

living room and bath.

MENTONE 353-4131
4/3/xe

WANTED

WANTED: Baby sitter for ee eni
ren. Five days a week. tas

call

LORRAINE KERBY
Trailer 12 after 3:30 p.m

4/10/1p

HELP WANTED

SAWMILL HANDS ihand / sta
clean-up man (fire

mill); GARAGE MECHANIC (repair/
maintain trucks and heavy equip.);
STUDENTS (energetic/reliable

“for summer employment).
wages & liberal benefits.

PIKE LUMBER CO.
Akron

4/3/3¢

LosT

LOST: A brown bag lost on Road 114

containing my heart medicine. Please

return to:

GEORGE SWOPE
B9R-4954

AOD

-

NOTICE

|

NOTICE: Federal and state income

taxes prepared. Call for appointment.

HOWARO ALDERFER

Mentone 353-3924

1/30/12

Akron

Notice: Federal and state income
taxes prepared. Call for appointment.

NINA OPPLE
Akron

THANK YOU: [ would like to thank

my many friends and neighb for

all the cards, flowers and v

in the hospital. &quot; were

appreciated
Dean Meyer

Ao/ip

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing of
two, three and four inch wells. Water

systems for sale. Fully insured.

ROV SANER & SONS
Akron bili 893-4815

saw FILING &a TOOL GRINDI‘Everything Sharpened Bu
Memory.&quot;

NEIL KUHknT_E. Rochester Si Akron, Ind.

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE - Locally
owned at Rochester. Septic tank and
iry well service. We install and repair

BOB RICHARDS
H. Rochester Ph. 223-5845

ROOFING &a PAINTING
Free Estimates

EARL WHITAKER
Call Akron 893-4118

4/3/2p

REAL ESTATE
About 78 acres with a 3 bedroo

modern home and good buildin
near Macy.

152 acres

good land.

One acre

home near

with a es of buildings,
South Rochester.

with 3 bedroom, one floor
Athens.

2 bedroom almost new brick home
with some ground, near Talma.

112 acres good land Rochester Twp.

5 acres with
home and

of Akron.

Jefferies Agency
1007 Main St., Rochester

Ph. 223-G111 or 223-3803

LEGAL NOTICE

Estate No. E-69-27

NOTICE OF ADMINSTRATION

IN THE FULTON CIRCUIT COURT
OF FULTON COUNTY, INDIANA.

Bood 3 o 4 bedroom
good outbuildings North

Notice is hereby given that Esther
Fenstermaker of Akron, Indiana, was

on the 24 day of March 1969, appointed
admimistrator of the estate of ‘Her-

schel H. Fenstermaker dec’d

All persons having claims against
said estate, whether or not now due,
must file the same in said court

within six months from the date of

the first publication of this notice or

said claims will be forever barred.

thisDated at Hochester, Indiana,
h 1969.24 day of Marc!

Ralph EK Stayton

ot the Circuit: Court for
‘ulton County. Indiana

Atty

Clerk

Robert E.

Rochester,
Peterson
Indiana

3427/3

HELP

WANTED

Valentine

Elevator, Inc.

Mentone

LEGAL NOTICE

Notice To Traffic Contractors

Notice ix hereby given that sealed

proposals for the construction of

certain hithway improvements as

describe below will be received by
the Indiana State Highway Com-

mission at its offices in the Indiana

State Cffiee Building, Room 1313.

Indianapolis, d@mdiana, until 10:90

A.M Eastern Standard Time on the

22nd day of April, 1969, when all

proposals will be pubicly opened and

read. immediately thereafter, in the

cafeteria in the basement of the

Indiana State Office Building, 100

N. Senate Ave., Indianapolis, Tnd-

ipna

Contract No. T-798 - Nids are

invited on Traffic Signal Modern-

ization in the LaPorte District’ on

the following:

FULTON COU - US 25.

(Heaton St.) & SR (Culver St.)

(S. Jet y Knox, Ind US 35, CHeat-

New ak ..
Knox,

2 Hea 1.) & Lake

in Knox! ind u “at Main St)

SR 14, 25 t) - Rochester.

Proj No. is are
Hans and proposals may he exam-

i the Offic of the Indiana

Indianapolis, Indiana.

Indiana State H

NOTICE TO TAXPAVERS OF
ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATIONS

Notice is hereby given the

that the

legal officers of sai runic

paity at their regular meeting pla
st 7:30 o°clock P.M_, on the 14th day

cf Apr, ly6 wil consider the for-

lowing: tional apprppriations
which said ottice conser necessary

to meet the extraordinary emergency

existing at this time.

Cumulative Building Fund

Purchase of lot adjacent to Jun-

ior High Building 5500.00,

Improve & fence addition
to Riddle school ground

—

750.00

$ 6250.00

Taxpayers apveari at such meet-

ing shal have a right to be heard

thereon. ‘The additional appropria-

uons as finally made will te auto-

matica.ly referred to the State Hoard

Cominiss.oners, which Hoard

a further hearing within

fifteen §
the County Auditor&#39;s

Office of Fulton County, Indiana, or

at such other place as may

ignated. At such hearing,

objecting to any of such

appropriations may be heard,

“nterested taxpayers may inquire of

the County Auditor when and where

such hearing will be held.

Isoerd af School Trustees

Wendell

Joe Qui
Eldrith Cook
Arthur Weaver

“urk Miller
H.C -Herkless

Learss

ARMED
SERVICES

kkk

NEws

David K. Bouse,
sonof Mr. and Mrs.

Fouse of R. 1,
Lake, and

serving with the Army
in Viet Nam, was promo-
ted to the rank of Spec-

ialist 5 on March 20.

SP/5 louse arrived in
Viet Nam on January 20

and is due to return in

January 1970. He is

stationed at Cow Tho

south of Saigon.
SP/5 Bouse graduated

from Silver Lake in 1965

and is married to the

former Connie Penn, who

resides in Silver Lake

with their son, Bryan.
Bouse would appreciate
hearing fromhis friends

and may be addressed as

follows:

Sp/5 David K. Bouse

RA 16948695

Company A

69th Engr. Bn. (Const)
APO San Francisco,

Calif. 96215

22,
Jack

Silver

currently

Rickel, son of

Mrs. Hugh Rick-

5, Warsaw, has

completed the Hawks Mis-

sile and Launcher Main-

tenance course at Fort

Bliss, Texas and is now

serving at a U.S. Army
Hawks Missile Site near

Seoul, Korea.

His address is Sp/4
Jack Rickel RA 55948369,
Itry (B) 7th Bn. (Hawks)

2nd Arty., APO San Fran-

cisco, Calif. 96301.

Sgt. Tommy K. Teel,
sonof Mr. and Mrs. Her-

shel J. Teel, Mentone,
is on duty at Takhli

Royal Thai AFB, Thai-

land, where he is a tel-

ephone installer repair-
man asSigned to a unit

of the Air Force Commun-

jcations service. Be-

fore his arrival in

Thailand, he served at

Andrews AFB, Md. He is

a 1965 graduate of Men-

tone High School.

Pleasant Hill...

Mrs. Marie Books and

Mr. John McPheron of

Ohio were united in mar-

riage on March 22 at

Manatee United Methodist
Church of Brandenton,

Florida. Mr. and Mrs.

Kenneth Mills were their

attendants, Mrs. Mills
is’a sister of the bride.

A reception was held at

the recreation hall of

the Two Rivers Trailer
Court for 120 friends.

Mr. and Mrs. Woodrow

Alspach and Becky were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Coleman in Rochester.

Easter Sunday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Miller were Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Egan and Mr. and

Mrs. Donald Miller and

daughter of Indianapol-
is and Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Miller of Macy.
Mrs. Frank Dawson and

Mrs. R. Mathias were

supper puests of Mrs.

Albert Skidmore Sunday
evening.

Mrs. Ruth Grepv in

spent the Easter holi-

days at her home.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Martin entertained with

an Easter Sunday dinner.

Guests were Mr. and Mrs.

Donald Swick and fanily,
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Lester and family of I-

ndianapolis, Mr. and

Mrs. Estil Kissinger
and family of Pierceton

and Mr. and Mrs. H. R.

Martin of No. Manchest-

er. An Easter egg hunt

was enjoyed by the chi-

ldren.
Easter Sunday visit-

ors of Mr. and Mrs. Er-

man Dowell Sr. were Mr.

and Mrs. Chas. VanCleef

and family of Hobart,
Ind., Mr. and Mrs. Vic-

tor Dowell and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Erman Dow-

ell Jr. and family, Mr.

and Mrs. David Dowell
and family and Mr. and

Mrs. Ross Craig and fam-

ily of Romney, Ind.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Young and sons spent the

weekend with Mr. Albert

Young.
ea rr nT
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TIME Outdoor theater om- Petition Closing ith Young, Otis and the roadsides to coverCont. from page 1 ers in the state have iv Clarice Dickey, James the dump when it is
filed a federal appeal u ely Dump and Rosalie Lee, Glen closed.

to Gov. Whitcomb&#39;s re- A petition from24re- Snyder, William Grass,
cent veto of the 1969 gident of Harrison Twp. Nellie Grass, Charles Capt. Meredith
State Legislature&#39;s act was presented to county

ch Hammer, Ralph Is B. D. Alumni
that exempted the state commissioners Monday in

4
Kenneth Yeit- s kerfrom the Transportation which it asked that the infred Yeiter, Carl ped

Department&#39;s Uniform ben Hively dump on Co. Mahoney, Edna Mahoney, Capt. Louis Meredith,
Time Act. Rd. 675 West be closed, Merl amd Ruth Nelson, check pilot for the

Be prepared for dark citing lack of super- Oscar M. Baker, Irvin American lines, will be
mornings and evening vision and a threatened Hoagland, Reath Lee, the guest speaker at

that are light until 10 menace to residents of Merlyn Holt and Beth the annual Beaver Dam
p.m. the area. Holt. Alumni Banquet which

Signers included Jack Commissioner Harvey will be held in the Ak-
Lee, Gordon Young, Ed- Anglin said plans would ron Grade School, April

be made to close the 19 at 6:45 p.m. Memb-
dump and suggested that ers are urged to turn| the Kosciusko Co. high- in their reservations

P way department use sod early. Graduation pic-
and dirt graded from tures may be disposed of

following this meeting.

LOYAL tL sHOF at

TTT: FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

STYLE MATCHE AUTOMATIC FOR OTHER SPECIA
OSC Se ae a

Mon. thru Sat.
Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

IN Parkin Problems
Freshlike mix or match 306 can

Cream Corn - Whole Kernal Corn

Peas & Carrots - Cut Green Beans
mODELS SSP 5/89
LAJ370

;

Del Monte 303 can

FRUIT COCKTAIL 3/
Kraft large 16 oz.

SANDWICH SPREAD

Kraft large 18 os.

STRAWBERRY PRESERVES
Betty Crocker assorted flavors

CAKE MIXES
Pillsbury assorted flavors

Ready-To Spread Frosting
2 Ib. box |Fireside

FIG BARS

New in assorted prints

PUFFS
Glade asscrted

Room Deodorant Bombs
Large 22 wz.

Formula 409 Cleaner

12 ikNATIONWID Twi Popsickles

(

|

Ble Echiteet Wome

Bordens

© Big 14-pound capacity e Hea Duty Porcelain Enamel 2% MILK
Basket

e 2-speed selection: ‘‘Normal’”
|

Eckrich all beef
and ‘Gentle’ wash and spin © 3 drying temperatures—Regular,

7

Low, Air Fluff kSS ROSIUGHTWete Saver
© Time-Dry/Permanent Press

un ran S
¢ Turbo-vane agitator and lint filter settings

° 4 water temperature selections
° Easy-to-reach lint collector Pork Chop

% Poneslain enannel top andl
© Balanced air flow drying

—————

safety lid © Safety Door

Ste t
Choice

KAR GAS G

|

[Roun steak

AKRON 893-433) Por Patti

fast time this summer.

Tt is expected that all

clocks will move ahead
one hour on Sunday, Ap-
ril 27, despite strong
local and state-wide

sentiment that they
should not be moved a-

head. This will place
the state in the East-

ern Dayliepht Saving,
Time zone during, the

summer months.

BSR RR ERR EE
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Concert to feature area writer songs
The songs of Mrs. Wil-

lard Kuhn, Burket, will
be featured Sunday eve-

ning at aspecial sacred

concert at’ the Beaver

Dam United Methodist
Church.

The special program
of songs and instrument-

al numbers will be pre-
sented at 7 p.m. by the

Christian Minstrel trio

of Muncie. The trio re-

cently returned from a

trip to Guatemala where
it presented a series
of concerts.

Mrs. Kuhn, the former
Helen DuBois of Hartford

City, wrote many of the

songs that will be feat-

ured.

Mrs. Kuhn has written

songs for the past four-
teen years andhas writ-

ten poetry since she was

a child. A number of
her songs have been pub-

lished, some of them by
RCA records, and her

songs have been featured
on radio and television.

Mentone Varsity
Cheerleaders Are

Named

Cheerleader tryouts
were held at Mentone

High School Tuesday and

five varsity cheerlead-

ers were chosen. They
are Annette Hibschman,
Tanya Sisk, Pam Craig,
Carolyn Boggs ans Susan

Bogese

Several well-known art-
ists inthe gospel sing-

ing field have recorded
her songs.

Mrs. Willard Kuhn

Rev. Peter Hanstra,
pastor of the Beaver

Dam Church, eytends an

invitation to the pub-
lic to attend this spec-
ial program Sunday eve-

ning, April 20.

No. denate AVe.
|

Ina. 46204
O

Ajananolis., 4.

Andy Shewman has been
chosen as student direc-

tor of the musical, Fin-
ian*s Rainbow, which is

now in rehearsal for

production on April 24,
25, and 26 at the Akron

high school gym. The

show features an unusu-

ally large speaking cast

as well as a great num-

ber of singers and dan-

cers. Tickets for the

production are now on

sale at the school. Pri-

ces are $1.50 for gener-
al admission and $2.00
for reserved seats.

Float entries sough for
A variety of reports

were heard at the Wed-

nesday dinner meeting
of the Akron Chamber of

Commerce.
It was noted that a

meeting of representa-
tives of five local org-

anizations had met re-

cently to discuss a com-

Munity building and ey-

pressed reasons for the

need of one.

It was also noted that

Runway contract signe
Representatives of the

Mentone Chamber of Com-

merce recently signed a

contract for $12,967.78
with Lrooks Construction
Co., Ft. Wayne, for the

paving of a 40 x 2600&#
runway, turn-arounds and

taxi ways at the Mentone

Airport. The airport
runway has been a pro-
ject of the Chamber of
Commerce for the past
several years.

The paving is expect-

Property Taxes Are Highest
In Hoosier History

of Indiana

will pay the highest
property tax levy in

history again this year.
The estimated total to

be collected this year
is $948,202,127, which

will be $96,024,865 or

11.3% higher than last

year, according to the

Indiana Taxpayers Assoc.

To finance this in-

crease, $67,834,116 will

beadirect property tay

levy, to which will be

added $28,190, 749 deriv-

ed from one eighth of

the total collections of

sales and individual

gross income taxes re-

mitted from Oct. 1, 19-

67 through Sept. 30,
1968, distributed by the

and designated &quot;Prop
ty Tay Relief.&quot;

Again, new replacement
taxes failed tostop the

increase in property tax

levies, said E.B. Smith,
president of the Assoc-—

lation.
He suggests a mili-

tant protest by all tay-

payers to stop the spir-
al of ever increasing

taxation.
Local final taxes are:

Taxpayers Fulton, $3,134,3853 Kos—-

ciusko, $8,098,458; Mar-

shall, $5956,704; Miami,
$5,358,616, and Wabash,
$5,384,392.

Goshert Attends

Organizational
Meeting

Richard Goshert, Bur-

Ket, a member of the

Tippecanoe Valley School

board, attended an or-

ganizational meeting of
the new Advisory Coun-
cil of the State Voca-
tional and Technical

Foard in Indiana Friday
as one of 13 persons

throughout the state ap-
pointed to the council

by Gov. Edgar Whitcomb.
The purpose of the

council is to advise
the State Board of Edu-

cation on vocational
and technical education
needs in the state.

Friday&#39; meeting was

held at the Department
of Public Instruction
and was held to organ-
ize the group and set

up future meetings.
Gov. Whitcomb will me-

et with the group May 8.

ed to be completed in

the near future. The

firm said they would

accept half-payment now

with the other half be-

ing due January 1, 1970.

The balance in the run-

way fund is now $6500.
A series of fund raising

events will be held by
the of C to earn funds
for the remainder of the

contract.

The Chamber of Commer-

ce undertook the pro-
ject as a community ser-

vice to entice more bus-

iness to the community,
and it: has been a source

of pride that the pro-
ject has been self-fi-

nanced rather than be-
ing government-financed.

To Be Panelist

Ralph Rader, Adminis-
trative Assistant to

the Speaker of the Ind-
liana House of Represent-
atives, has been chosen

as one of the five pan-
elists to participate

in a conference on gov-
ernmental problems on

April 23. It is spon-
sored by Indiana State

University, Terre Haute.

To attend
Principal Ernest Hol-

cslaw of Mentone High
School announced this

week the selection of
James Kelly, James Wise

and Elaine Garman to

attend the fourth annu-

al Indiana High School
Government Leadership
Conference at Indianap-

olis on April 19.

They will be accomp-
anied by Mr. D. Shivley,

continued on back page

290-250 children partic-
ipated inthe Easter egg
hunt, an increase from

last year.

Willis Bowen, chair-

nan of the 4th of July
committee, reported pro-

23ress on the year’s
parade and other activ-

ities involved in making
the day its usual suc-

meSSe

He saidthat plans for
che horse show are well

underway and that Tedgie
3radway, a former Akron

v&lt;resident now living at

laafayette, will again
bring the Lafayette Jeff
team to play local boys.

Dr. Otis Bowen, speak-
er of the Indiana House

of Representatives, will
be the speaker at the

evening program on the
ath.

Merrill Kendall, clerk

of the Akron town board,
announced that local Loy

Scouts will police State
Road 14 east of Akron to

the dump Saturday. He

said this was being done
because of complaints

that trash was falling
eff the trucks enroute

Mentone Hydrant
To Be Flushed

Mentone water commis-
sioner Harry Sullivan

ennounces that hydrants
will be flushed Friday
evening, April 18, be-

tween 6 and 10 p.m.

1

ERagaa

aM

PTCA

: Willis Bowen,
committee,

I, (We) owners of

Or President of the

wish

chairman
Akron,

1x Us
x SME

Ath parade
to the dump. He said
the boys will keep a re-

cord of the trash they
pick up to determine if
it has been falling from
the truck or has been

tossed from moving ve-

hicles.

Kendall also present-
ed a letter detailing

future problems to face
the town board.

Joe PFahney suggested
that the town board
should have a better

place in which to meet.

Members discussed the

possibility of working
with the community buil-

ding project in regard
to this or investigat-
ing the possibility of

moving the fire station
to a more suitable lo-

cation.
At) the conclusion of

the meeting Bowen dis-
tributed entry bDdlanks

for this year&#3 4th of

July parade and remind-
ed that they should be

completed and returned

as soon as possible.
The theme of the par-

ade is &quot;Grea American
Achievements&quot;, and the

float best portraying
this theme will receive

$70. Second prize is

$50; third prize is $25;
fourth prize is $15,

and $10 will be the 5th

prize.
Entries can be obtain-

ed from Bowen or fromC of

members and should be

returned by June l. A

facsimile of theentry
form is reprinted here

and it canbe used also.

of 4th of July
Ind.

to enter our float in the annual Akron
4th of July parade and become eligible for any
prize money.

as

We agree to abide by the rules

set by the committee and respect the de-
cision of the judges as final.

CHOICE OF FLOAT THEMES

1.

2.

3.

(Signature of applicant)



LETTER = EDITO

This newspaper welcomes letters on umety,

pertinent public matters. Lack of space

forces. us to ask they be limited to 200, wor
or less, if possi All letters are subject to

condensation.

or

re he writer&#39;s name

must be sabmitt and must appear of

the letter as published im the paper. Names

of the writer will pot be withheld.

In this day and age

of riots, demonstrations

and sit-ins, etc., by
students throughout our

country, I am pleased
to be able to congrat-

ulate our. students at

Mentone School on their

good behavior, coopera-
tion, and for most,
their ability to under-

stand the whys and where-

fors of having a good
school and the value of

an education.
Our school may not be

perfect but we believe

it to be better than
other schools around us.

We must have a lot of

pride in our school the

same aS the pride we

have in our work and acre

complishments. A school

is only as pood as its

students and faculty
make it.

Most

stand

students under-

that the school

is an institution of

learning and attend the

school for that purpose,
while only a few may
pather and be with fri-

ends and maintain asso-

clations. We shudder

at the thought of what
the future has in store

tor this latter type
individual.
With the end of the

present school year rap-
idly approaching us, I
would like to try and

encourage all students

to work just a little
harder and show an im-

provement rather than

relay in their work and
show a decline in their

achievement and  prog-
ress.

I must congratulate
most of your parents
for their guidance and

cooperation in assisting,
you toward achieving the

educational goal that

you may be striving to

reach. I am reminded
that a house is only as

strong as its founda-
tion and by comparison a

student is only as strong
as his back ground, his
home life, training,
and cooperation, guid-

ance, assistance, and

understanding of his

parents. Those that fall

by the wayside in-so-far
as education is concern-

ed are individuals who
neither receive the a-

bove mentioned qualit-
les or have failed to

learn what is meant by
respect. and obedience.

These two factors should

first be taught in the

home.

While we at school

admire individuals who

do respect and obey at

school, we would like

to urge all students to

respect and obey their

parents at home. Also,
to try and be a little

more understanding and

considerate of their

parents wishes and de-

sires. How can we que-
stion parental authority
since the responsibility

of raising all boys and

girls rests with their

parents. Do boys and

girls fail,
parents fail? In all

probability, it is a

combination of both par-
ties failingasa result

of poor communication
and understanding be-

tween them. Where the

parent fails the stud-
ent must try even hard-

er by carrying out the

responsibility of both

parent and student. This
is where most fail in

their attempt to reach
goals and achievements
because they are not

strong enough to carry
this burden of respons-

ibility.
In closing let me quote

a thought for each stu-

dent, parent, teacher,
etc.; May we, God help-

ing us, be part of the

answer, not part of the

problem.

or do the

Ernest Holcslaw
Mentone High School

Rainbow Has

Inspection
Members of the Akron

Assembly of Rainbow re-

cently enjoyed a carry-
in dinner in the dining

room. The tables
decorated by Mrs.

son Johnson and Mrs.

George Maby, using gold
angels and white candles

and bouquets of spring
flowers. Vouchers were

tiny birthday candles.
Mrs. Glendora Davis,

district deputy of Dis-
trict 3, was escorted

East as Jody Hudson sang
“Young At Heart.&quot; Oth-

er special guests were

introduced.

Nancy Huff, daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. John

Huff of Burket was init-
iated into the assembly.

Her big sister will be

Terry McGowen.
Pro-tems were Jackie

Stucker as Hope, Pam

Wagner as recorder, Lin-
da Beigh as treasurer,

Vickie Horn as outer ob-

server and LuAnn Miller

as musician.
Mrs. Davis thanked the

girls forall their cou-

rtesies and compliment-
ed them o&gt; their work.

Joyce thanked her pro-
tems, her officers and

all adults present who

helped make the evening
a success. The committ-
ee was composed of Mrs.

Ben Barnett, Mrs. Leon-

ard Beigh, Miss Linda

Beigh, Mrs. Emerson

Johnson, Mrs. Charles
Miller and Mrs. Jack
Stucker.e

Following the closing,
refreshments of cake and

punch were served in the

dining room. The cake

was decorated with a

rainbow and the words,

“Happy 16th Birthday,&quot;
in honor of the assembly
which was instituted

April 4, 1953.

As the spring thunder-
storm season approaches,
check your lightning

rod system for defects

or loose connections,
suggest Purdue Univers-

ity extension agricul-
tural engineers. Look

for bent, loose or mis-

sing air terminals and

see that conductor cab-
les are in good condit-
ion. All ground conne-

ctions should be firm.
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COURT NEWS

Karen E. Montel, R. 1,
Mentone, has been grant-

ed a divorce in Kosciu-
sko Circuit Court from
Roger Montel. She
was awarded custody of
three minor children and

$45 per week for sup-
port. The couple was
married Oct. 4, 1958 and

separated Nov. 25, 1968.

Local people appearing
recently in Warsaw City

Court included Cecil Ad-

ams, 37, fined $28 and

given a six-month sus-

pended sentence at the
Indiana State Farm ona

charge of driving with
a suspended license and

fined $21 and given a

Six-month suspended sen-

tence at. the State Farm
for public intoxication.

Also, Martha Adams,
31, and Jorge R. Araiza,
23, both fined $24 and

charged with permitting
a violation.

Burl Prater, Mentone,
was fined $17.25 in the

Rochester J.P. Court on

Saturday for assault and

battery against Kenneth

Brown, who signed the
affidavit.
Velma Amburgy, 36, of

Mentone, was fined $41.
25 and her husband, Ch-

arles, 37, was fined
Court on changes of pub-
lic intoxication.

William and Jack Board-

man, Pourbon, doing bus-
iness as Boardman&#39;s

Chevrolet Sales, have
filed a complaint for

damages suit in Kosciu-
sko Circuit Court again-
st Memmo L. Yoder, Lo-

anSporte They seek81,5 for damages to an

auto owned by them and
leased to Wymond Wilson,
Mentone, which was in-
volved in a crash with

the Yoder vehicle on SR
25 two and one half mi.

southwest of Warsaw on

Dec. 22, 1967.

No matter how carerul-
ly you&#39; budgetying,

don&#39;t skip meat or some

other source of protein.
Your family needs meat

to build muscles’ and
blood, remind Purdue U-

niversity extension fo-
ods and nutrition spec-

ialists. Chuck roasts,
liver, ground beef and

peanut butter are often

good buys.

Summit News...

Mr. andMrs. Earl Eutt

spent last Tuesday even-

ing with Mrs. Emma Wal-
ters in Denver. They
also called on Mr. and
Mrs. Robert Fouts.

Brenda and Bonita Ar-
thur spent Tuesday and

Wednesday with their

grandparents, Mr. and
Mrs. Elwood Arthur while

their mother was help-
ing her mother, Mrs.

Alderfer with the paint-
ing of her new home.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Butt

spent last Thursday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs.

Gaylord See and daught-
er, Judy of near Denver.

Mr. andMrs. Lyle Butt

and sons, Troy and Dan-

ny spent Friday evening
with Earl Butt.

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Bam-
merlin and daughter,

Leth called on Mr. and
Mrs. Tom Fites and fam-

ily Sunday afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Bam-

merlin and daughter,
Beth were supper guests

of Ruth Bammerlin Monday
evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Eutt

attended the Golden
Rule Sunday School Class
meeting at the home of

Mc. and Mrs. Dallas Tra-

cy Monday evening.
Troy and Danny Butt

spent Tuesday afternoon
with their grandparents

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Butt.

Mike Van Cleave spent
Sunday with Steve Schi-

pper.

Glenda Mark was a re-

eent Sunday guest of
Joan Kroft.

The Mentone High Scho-
ol librarians and the

Talma Jr. High librari-

ans hadan all-day field

trip to visit the new

Ft. Wayne Public Library
and the Lincoln Museum

last Wednesday. Pam
Smoker and Joan Kroft

were among the Talma
librarians to make the

enjoyable trip. Joan

then stayed overnight
with Pam.

A weekend guest of

Joyce Kroft at the home

of her parents, Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Kroft, was

“Jan Heisler of Manches-—

ter College.
Friday evening callers

the Joe Kroft home

Mr. and Mrs. Merl
and his mother,

Emma Kroft of Den-

ver and Mrs. Kenton
Kroft) and daughters of

Rochester.

at

were

Kroft

Mrs.

“D SPRIN= -

.
Th Chicag

\\ Motor Club-
SAYS AFTER

A TOUGH

WINTER, TAKE

YOUR CAR TO

A QUALIFIED

MECHANIC

TO HAVE IT

CONDITIONED

FOR SPRING

ere:

Social Security
Information

Needed

Residents of the local
area who are receiving
monthly social security
checks are reminded by

Mr. Don R. Zimmerman,
Social Security District

Manager in South Bend,
Indiana, to report dir-

ectly to his office any
change of address or

other events affecting
continued receipt of

their checks. Reports
May be made by mail,
phone, or in person. A-

ppropriate report forms
are available at the
South Bend Social Sec-

urity Office.
Mr. Zimmerman said

this reporting method
enables the district of-

fice to take advantage
of the increased capac-
ity of its high speed

communications circuits
to transmit information
to record centers. Un-

till recently, social
security beneficiaries

were encouraged to not-

ify the Social Security
Administration about

the occurrence of these
events by mailing pre-
addressed postcard form

to a payment center.

Events that affect re-

ceipt of monthly social
security checks, in ad-
dition to address chan-

ges, are starting or

stopping, work (employ-
ment Marriage or re-

Marriage in some instan-
ces, divorce, and death.

The South Bend Social
Security office at 125

S. Lafayette Blvd. is

open Mondays through
Fridays from &amp;: a.m.

to 4:30 p.m. and from
2:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

on Thursdays.

Select spring cloth-

ing fabrics that save

time in washing and ir-

oning, suggest Purdue

University ertension
clothing and teyrtiles

specialists.
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Krauss, the new M. E. pastor for

the Akron charge, was here over last Sunday

and preached hree short sermons, one in the

morning, at this place, one in the afternoon at

Disko and the last one at Gilead in the eve-

ningye
The late P.O. building, which was the first

saloon building, erected in Akron, was moved

this week to the northeast part of town, where

it will be worked over and made into a neat

dwelling. Newton terendeen done the moving,

job, assisted by Howard Woolpert.
The new Fvanselical minister, whose name is

Gei
»

landed in Akron yesterday and has lo-

cated in the Kroft property.
Good Friday has come and pone.

were planted as there was a light snow on the

pround and it was treeziny weather. Old po-

tato raisers were disappointed,
Wheat will soon be high enough to act as an

understudy to coal bills.

A. A. Kistler made a business trip to Warsaw

and Winona Park Last Wednesday yoing via Men-

over the trolley.

Edna Stinson and Gladys Dawson,

s

ot Henry township,
last Saturday

twelve weeks,

No potatoes

suc-

started

where they will

taking, the Nor-

to promote refinement amony, youny
ize by a number of young

Arnone other thin

tailure of a man

S

evidence ot a

“K of iste ll igence lg e will be too

rLiuys to pro for a tamily and educate

his children.

Lac

4Q YEARS AGO

announcement

hway Commission

road would

official

he State His

has been made by
that the Akron-

be paved this summer.

the effect that the road would be

paved this summer were heard but no official

announcement could be made before now.

Miss Marraret Mullican of near Gilead, who

-raduate ot [ndiana University in 1927,

a letter trom her former instructor

sehool of Music asking her to travel

1929 Orchestra as violinist in the

three months Cour.

American terion
lass

night to James kiley,

ar Hartman, eighth grader

H. C. Carpenter is the new manager at the

Akron :asket Factory. He will replace William

Grepke who will be supervisor of the W. C.

kedmon and sons Factories.

The neiphbors and friends numbering about

firty pave Mr. and Mrs. O&#39;Ne Gagnona sur-

prise last Friday evening when they came to

their home and pave them an old-fashioned

shower of beautiful and useful gifts, which

are yreatly appreciated.
Mo. and Mrs. Vernon Kindiy, and children and

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Leininger and daughter
were Sunday dinner yuests of Mr. and Mrs. El-

wer Widerian.

ches ler

mors to

medals were presented on

senior, and Kell-

25 YEARS AGO

Mr. amd Mz Vart Yarian announce the mar-

riage of their dauphter, Lula, to Orville

ICKHETSTODs

picture of Bol Leininger, son of Mr. and

Mr kalph Leininger, appears in a group pic-
ture on pare 29 of the April 17 issue of Life

Mapazine.
Mr. and Mrs.

bank, Calit.

tion with her parents,
te, at Disko.

Ronald Engle arrived Friday from Aruba, West

Indies to spend some time with his wife and

family and his mother, Mrs. Maggie Engle.
Kenton Gast won the state scholarship to

Purdue University, accordiny, to an announce-

ment by Dwight Gallipo, high school principal.

Tames Bicheno and David of fur-

are spendinp a two weeks&#3 vaca-

Mr. and Mrs. Esta Gaer-

10 YEARS AGO

Steve Sheets, son of Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Sheets and 15-year old high school sophomore,
won top honors at the Regional Science Fair

held at Goshen College last week-end. He and

his teacher, Lawrence Cushman, will go to the

national science fair at Harford, Conn.

Oliver Powell is doing apprentice work at

the Sheetz funeral home preparatory to enter-

ing embalming, and funeral directing school in

Indianapolis this fall.

South End Motors was awarded the contract

to furnish a new chassis for a school bus by
officials of Henry Township at a contract let-

cing this week.

The American Legion auxilary will send Kar-

en Hammond to Girls State this summer. Patr-

icia Hartzler will be alternate.

AKRON

Con
Ca Pi

Mr. and Mrs. M. M.

Eikenberry and daughter
Karen, and son, Steve,

of Granville, Ohio, were

weekend guests of Mrs.

Eikenberry&#39;s parents,
Rev. and Mrs. Claude

Fawns. They all atten-

ded church at- Silver

Lake Sunday morning, where

Rev. Fawns preached and

conducted the communion

services

Mrs. Allen

tertained the Martes

Club at ner home on Mon—

day evening. The even

ing was spent inplay-

ing bridge with prizes
voing to Mesdames Fmer-

son Sheets, Haroid Gear-

hart, Lyle flarris and

sininyer, who

Other

were Mesdames

n, Tom Haupert,
Moore and Joe

Keirn en-

Charles
Bahney.

venchain
enchain

of Evanston and Mrs. C.

W. Harshman of Sydney,
Nova Scotia, spent the

weekend with Mrs. C.W.

Yeaman. Mrs. Harshman,

who is on her way home

from spending the winter

in Florida, remained

for a two week visit

with her cousin, Mrs.

Yeaman.

Mrs. Earl Kuhn and

Mrs. Carrie Norris spent

Tuesday in Kewanna with

Mrs. Elanche Foglesong.
The first annual meet—

ing of the Huntington
District of the Women&#39

Society of Christian

Service was held in

Trinity Methodist Church

at No. Manchester, Apr-
il 9th, with Mrs. Earl

Kuhn, the district pres—

ident, presiding and o-

pening, the meeting with

very appropriate re-

marks. During the morn-

ing session, reports
were given and several

conference officers were

introduced. A sack

lunch was enjoyed at

noon and in the after-

noon, aMemorial service

was held and Mrs. Wil-

bur Shown, the confer-

ence president, was the

main speakere Members

attending from Akron

were Mesdames Earl Kuhn,

Allen Keirn, Daniel

Bengston, Willis Bowen,

Charles Yeaman, Abe Cal-

dwell, Leon Kindig,
Fred Kinley, and Charles

Sterk.

Mesdames Frank Hudson,

Willis Bowen, Irvin Mc-

Hatton and Charles Yea-

man, members of the Le-

aver Dam Eytension Home-

maker&#39;s Club, attended

a tea inthe dining hall

at No. Manchester Coll-

ege on Wednesday. A

very interesting program
was given by a homemaker

of the Chicago area who

had recently returned

from a world trip spon-
sored by the Homemakers

Clubs by their Pennies

For Friendship program.

daughter, Kathy of Day-

mother, Mrse Mearl Buch-

els

were

Mr.

and Mrse

Michael and Kelly were:

Mr. and

Paul

cebures
Sars

Chas.

of Logansport,
Mrs.

Stuart Sisulak

and Randy Sisulak and

Nancy Weisner of Carth-

age College, Kenosha,

Wisconsin.

Mrs. Jay Emahiser,

Akron, has returned home

from the hospital and

would enjoy hearing from

her friends.

Mr.

e

and Mrs. Raymond
Hoover honored their

son, Fred, at a surprise
birthday dinner on Sun-

day. The guests were

Dennis Gearhart, Gary
Hudson, Mark Fisher,

David Hoover and the

:

honored guest. Mark

showe pictures taken paine visited David in

at the different places the afternoon and en joy-
where she had contacted «q cake and ice cream

homemakers. She had yith them and also with

brought home many beau- the supper euests of

tiful articles which the Hoover family.

we Oh ey rae a
Mrs. Harley Ropers has

TS: Done mMLEN and
been taken from a Ply-
mouth nursing home to

the Wabash Rest Home.

During, her talk she

were weekend
Smith&#39;s

ton, Ohio,

yuests of Mrs.

That beautiful little

eirl of Mr. and Mrs.

Ronnie Martin.

On Sunday, they all

dinner guests of

and Mrs. Cecil Smi-

the

weekend guests of Mr.

Gordon Heltzel Hearing Wade Holloway
reminiscence about a

Mrs. Marvin childhood incident.

Heltzel of Akron, Mr.

Heltzel of Lawren-

U

Ind., Mr. and

AllenHeltzel, Dale

and Tom of Warsaw, Mrs.

Miller and Steve

Mr. and

Sisulak o1

Lbles Mr.

of Sag-
and Tom

The efficient way Ed

tlauser deals with a

tratfic violator, which
makes our town a happier

place.
ince

Frank
Riverside, AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 17, 1969

inaw, Mich.,

April Showers Supper
SPONSORED BY BUILDERS CLASS

OF AKEON UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

SATURDAY, APRIL 19

5 to 7:30 p.m.

Church Annex

Adults $1.5v Children $1.00

PUBLIC SALE
We will sell the following from the Jack Morris and Karl Gast

Extates fat this location % mile north of Akron on Sta.e Road 19 on

Saturday, April 26, 1969 at 11:00 EST

ANTIQUES

Twe reed sofas and two reed chairs; covered couch, chest-of-drawers

with a light marble top; blonde chest; rocker; bedroom suite with

nice chest; four beds; four ladderback chairs. one is a youth chair;

pedistal table; picture frames, all sizes; white marble top table;

mountain goz. head; sgool chest; large acid jug; side chair; some

good dishes; &lt;l work cupbooard, solid wood; clock; dresser &

mirror; doll buggy; books of all kinds; records; three iron kettles;

wicker porch set; cream separator; mirrors, hanging lamp.

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS

Westinghouse automatic washer & dryer; Westinghouse frost-free

refrigerator; kitchen dinet.e set with four chairs; three TV sets;

_verstuffed barrel type couch; love seat; metal 2-drawer cabinet;

three single metal beds, complete; two coffee tables; lots of shelves;

day bed; .wo ironing boards; sofa; library table; desk; wardrobe,

several drop leaf tables; unfinished doors; lots of revere Ware pans,

skillets; pressure cooker; mixers; electric skillets; pans & dishes of

all kinds; several lamps; linens; bedding: drapes; Filter Queen and

Electrolux sweepers; flzor polisher; radios; floor lamps; two thand

carpet sweepers; record cabinet; children’s toys; lots of feathers;

rug rags; two record players; all kinds of sewing equipment; lawn

furniture; fruit jars: water heater; two bicycles; some hand tools.

AUCTIONEER’S NOTE: This collection includes lots of small items

not menticned.

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

LUNCH SERVED

MR. & MRS. TOM GAST

Everett Rookstool, Auctioneer State Exchange Bank, Clerk

Leesburg (219) 453-4771 Akron, Indiana

TERMS: CASH



News of the Tippecanoe Area
Mrs. William Martin

The Home Builder&#39;s

Class of the Community
Church had their Easter

egg hunt Friday night
at the school house, re-

turning to the church

for a talk and slides

by Larry Clouse, who in

company with his wife

and daughter will go to

Western Samoa in June as

missionaries. The group
voted to support the

Clouses.

Mrs. Howard Bell and

Mrs. George Shunk, R.2,

Bourbon, were Sunday
atternoon callers of Mr.

and Mrs. Orville Hall.

Mrs. Robert Berger and

sor of Plymouth, Clara

Mae, Don, Jeannette and

Raymond Warren of Argos
were Sunday dinner gue-

sts of Mr. and Mrs. Rus—

sell Warren.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Senff and Mr. and Mrs.

James McKinney and fam-

ily of Culver were Sun-

day dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. David Miller

and family of Walkerton.

Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Marks were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Douglas Marks and Chris
of Etna Green.

Mrs. Howard Jones and

daughters of Bremen and

Mrs. Mary Jones of Lake

of the Woods were Monday

supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. David Jones and

KPLS Et.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mar-

tin and Marla were Sun-

day dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Donald Hagan
of Mishawaka.

Mr. and Mrs. Warren

McIntire and family had

as Saturday supper gue-
sts Mr. and Mrs. Wayne

Tom of Mishawaka.

supper guests
and Mrs. Arnold

Flory and family were

Mr. and Mrs. Herschel

Walters and Kelly of

Bourbon, Mrs. Doyle Fl-

ory of Tiosa, Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Griffis and

Brad of Burket and Mre

and Mrs. Lewis Flory,
Tammy and Teresa.

Reve and Mrs. Thomas

Bump, Donnie and Tommie
visited for a week in

LaBelle, Fla. with Mrs.

Bump&#3 father and moth-

er, Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Dowen, and her sister,
Norene.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Menser attended the wed-

ding of Miss Linda Mc-

Lane and Richard Heine

Sunday at the River Park

Methodist Church, South

Bend.

Last Week&#39;s News

Mr. and Mrs. Roger
Moriarty of Ft. Wayne

were Saturday overnight
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Wm. Martin and Marla.

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond
Tevault and family had

as Easter dinner guests
Mrs. Raymond Banks’ and

children, Mr. and Mrs.

James Harmon, all of S.

Bend, and Mr. and Mrs.

Henry Fostere

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Swihart and Ronnie had

as Easter dinner guests
Mrs. Vera Peabody and

Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Swihart and Todd, Mish-

awaka, Mr. and Mrs. Lar-

ry Swihart and Miss Peg-
xy Rensberger. Callers

were Mr. and Mrs. Ken-

neth Morgan of Bremen

and Miss Donna Baker .

Sp/4 Robert Swihart

called his parents Sun-

day morning from Manila,
the Phillipines, where

he was on R&amp;R. He

talked with his parents
and his brothers, his

grandmother, andhis fi-

ancee, Peggy Rnesberger.
He is stationed at Long
Binh, Vietnam,

Mrs. Gostie Sill en-

tertained Mrs. Dottie
Rohrer of Mentone, Mr.

and Mrs. Glen Cole of

Argos and Mr. and Mrs.
Keith Sill and family

at Sunday dinner.

Sunday
of Mr.

Sniff that Sprin breeze —

Enjo it in

a new car

A 1969 Auto Loan at our bank can save

you money. You get quick action
...

with

all the costs spelled out.

Put your family in a new—or newer—

car and then enjoy the springtime.

Farmers State

Richard Porter of Elk-

hart was a Thursday ov-

ernight guest of Mr. and

Mrs. Keith Sill and fam-

ily. Rosanne Sill and

Brenda Porter spent the

night with their grand-
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Graham Grossman, Bourbon.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Frank

Hawkins were Joey Hawk-

ins, Mr. ancl Mrs. Beech-

er Howard and daughters
and Danny Mentzel.

Sunday dinner guests
ot Mr. and Mrs. Milo

Reichard and Rhonda of
Etna Green, Afternoon

callers were Mr. and

Mrs. Dennis Feldman of

Danville.
Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Blackford and family en-

tertained Mr. and Mrs.
David Kreft and Stacy

and Steve Hepler for

Easter.

Present at a family
dinner Sunday at the

Richard Kreft home were

Mr. and Mrs. Warren Mc-

Intire and family, Mrs.

Sarah Blackford, Mr. and

Mrs. Ronald Kauffman and

family, and Mr. and Mrs.

Ray Harroff and family.
Afternoon callers were

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Black-

ford and family and Mr.

and Mrs. Dean Balckford

and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. El-

liott and Sara Lynn and

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. El-

Liott and sons of South

Bend were Sunday dinner

guests of their parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey El-

liott. Mark, Paul and

David Elliott had spent
the week with their

grandparents.
Rachel Sill&#39;’s aunt,

Audrey Grossman, South

Bend, took a group for

a train ride in honor
of Rachel&#39;s birthday.

Enjoying the trip from

Ft. Wayne to Plymouth
were Rosanne, Rachel and

Brenda Porter, and Mary
Aliceand Timothy Gross-

mane

Mrs. Vera Peabody of

Mishawaka was a weekend

guest of Mr. andMrs.

Gordon Swihart.

Joey and Jana Hawkins

spent Friday and Satur-

day with their grandpar-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Milo

Reichard, and sons.

Mr. and Mrs. John Bar-

rett and children of De-

troit, Mich. spent Sun-

day afternoon visiting
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Bar-

rett and Mrs. Marjorie
Puckett and daughters.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith

Sill were Friday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Porter and family of El-

kKhart.

Mrs. Nettie Newell of

Bourbon was a Sunday
dinner guest of Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Sechrist.
Ohter callers were Mr.

and Mrs. Gary Chambers

and sons of Wakarusa,
Mr. and Mrs. Omer Wuth-

erick and Mr. and Mrs.

Jerry McClure and dau-

ghter of Ft. Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Alvin

Haab and Mrs. James

Chambers of Milford were

Saturday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Sechrist.

When buying a rain-
coat with a washable
shell make sure the 1li-

ning is washable also,
advise Purdue University

extension clothing and
textiles specialists.

NEW BOOKS
BELL }WEMORIAL LIBRARY

New on the fiction
shelves:

The Big Wind by Beat-

rice Cooper. A romantic

period novel set in
tumultous nineteenth-

century Ireland. It is
the story of Sterrin 0°

Carroll and her forbid-
den love for a nameless

servant. The author has

brought vividly to life

this colorful era of
Irish history.

The Velvet Hammer by
Faith Baldwin. The story

of a young war widow
whose husband has been

killed in Vietnam and

who comes to live with

her mother-in-law in a

small New England town.

Cain x 3. by James M.

Cain. This book con-

tains three famous nov-

els Mr. Cain. They
are: The Postman Always

Rings Twice, Mildred
Pierce and Double Indem-

nity.
Non-fiction:

365 Shortcuts to Home

Deco ing y orothy

Jrap 1ps on decor-

ating the living room,

dining room, bedroom,
bathroom, kitchen and

every nook and corner of
your house.

Warriors for the Poor

by Wm. W Crook an oss

Thomas. The story of
VISTA--Volunteers in

Service to America.
Natural Areas in Ind-

iana and Their Preser—
Vation. The report of

the Tndiana Natural Ar-

eas Survey.

PRINTI
OF ALL KINDS

ECUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Pho 342.2905

Country Print Shop

.

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS
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REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

@ Starters
@ Generators
@ Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

MORRY&#39;’ REDI-MIX

893-4860 BR 2 Rochester

ONLY AT

FIRST
FEDERAL

Will Your

INSURED SAVINGS

EARN

52%

4.55%
No one in Fulton County

pays as much on your

Savings as

FIRST

FEDERA
Ninth at Monroe

ROCHESTER

6 Mo.
Certificates
$5,000.00
Minimum

PASSBOOK
ANY

AMOUNT

MILLER’S L.P. GAS SERVICE

Phil-gas Distributor

+100 Ib. CYLINDER AND BULK SERVICE

500 and 1000 gal. TANKS FOR SALE OR LEASE

Residence Phone 893-4721

Harold Miller
2 MILES NORTH OF AKRON

Custom Kitchen
PLANNING

Free Estimates Gladly Given

ALL TYPES AND PRICES
WOOD OR METAL

Frigidaire and Tappan
APPLIANCES

FURNACES
COAL - OIL - GAS

PLUMBING FIXTURES

Rollin L. Smith
Jct. SE. 13 and 114 Nerth Manchester, Phone 982-2268
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Conver

rown

to the

Nursing

Mrs. Clarence

has been taken

Prairie View

Home in Warsaw.

The David iowser

ily and the Wayne Bow-

ser family enjoyed a

birthday celebration of

the brothers&#39; birthdays

Sunday at the Wayne Bow-

ser home. In the after-

noon they attended the

Chroal Concert at Men-

tone High School.

Miss

fam-

Clara Richard of

Gary spent Saturday

night with her mother,

Mrs. Frank Richard. Mrs.

Trella Kintzel and dau-

ehter, Mrs. Beulah Har-

ris of Kewanna and Mrs.

Myrtle Davis were Sunday
afternoon callers.

Mrs. Howard Holbrook

and granddauphter Candy

called Sunday afternoon

on Mrs. Chloe Griffis.

Sunday callers of Ora

Tucker were Mrs. Frank-

ie Spitler and daughter,
Lilly Tucker, and Al-

bert Tucker.

Mr. and Mrs.

Horn visited in

Sunday.
Debby, Susie and Jeff

Thompson

=

spent Friday
evening with their great

grandparents, Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Jones.

Sunday evening, a gr-

oup of eight young peo-

ple and their minister,
Mr. Stanley Day, and

Alton Bruner called at

the home of Myrtle Dav-

is. They sang several

songs and had prayer.
Miss Mary Alvey has

returned to South Bend

after spending a few

days with her parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Alvey.

Sunday afternoon Mr.

and Mrs. Merl Blue and

family and Mrs. Bessie

Bowser attended a Gold-

en Wedding celebration
for Mr. and Mrs. Albert

Quier near Elkhart. She

is Mrs. Bowser&#39;s sister.

Mr. and Mrs. Homer

Wilson of Delphi visited

the Cullum family Sun-

day.
Mr. and Mrs. Russel

Adams of Goshen had Mr.

and Mrs. Herbert Adams

to celebrate Mrs. Herb-

ert Adams’ birthday.
Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Wm. Vauder-
waude and family of Ft.

Wayne.
Dr. F. B. Davison is

a patient at Lutheran
hospital, Ft. Wayne,

where he recently under-

went surgery.
Don Smythe recently

underwent surgery at

Lutheran Hospital, Fort

Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Freeman and boys of No.

Liberty were Sunday din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Don Boyer and sons.

Howard

Elkhart

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth
Towne of South Bend were

Sunday guests of Mr. and
Mrs. Dewey Whetstone.

le
Rev. Garrett Phillips

has returned to his home

after spending several

days with his brother,
Sam, who recently under-

went open heart surgery
for the insertion of a

pacemaker at the John
Cochran Veterans&quot; Hosp-
ital in St. Louis, Mo.
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Nelson Reported
improved

Steve Nelson, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Harold (Ma-
cy) Nelson, Mentone, is

reported improved fol-

lowing surgery recently
in which his right leg
was amputated just above

the knee.

The surgery followed

a series of exploratory
operations on the 1968

Ball State graduate. He

underwent surgery last

Sept. 26 at Lutheran

Hospital in Ft. Wayne
and againonMarch 15 at

St. Vincent&#39;s Hospital,
Indianapolis, where he

is now a patient.
The 1964 Mentone grad-

uate had begun his

teaching career at Van

Buren, Ind. Last fall.
He was well-known for

his basketball powers
as a Mentone student.

He was a member of the

Mentone team that won

the sectional tourney
in 1962 and in 1964 he

was named the all-county
guard.

His room number at

St. Vincent&#39;s is 219.

Girl Scout News

April 10: First
collected dues. Then

Mrs. Chet Smith told us

about early Mentone. We

went for a hike around
town to see some things
tnat would help us get
badges. We came back

and had refreshments.

We closed with Taps.
Due to an error, Mrs.
Sam Ware&#39; name was om-

we

itted in last week&#39;
news for helping furnish

refreshments for our

Easter party.
Debra Blackburn

Reporter

Truck Employment Up
WASHINGTON—More

than cight million persons
—one out of every nine

workers in the United

States — depend on some

phas of trucking for a

livelihood.

Welcome home, Steve

YOUR FRIENDS

Hunts 2&# size
eos

PEACHES

Elf 46 oz. can

Tomato Juice

Borden’s

2% Milk

Rupert Brand 1 lb. pkg.

Frozen Perch

Debbie

Liquid Bleach

Corcaet Jumbo Size - 2¢ off

Coronet Printed 2¢ off

Facial Tissues

Elf 300 size

First of the Crop

CANTALOUPE
Farm Fresh

SWEET CORN

Vine Ripened

Tomatoes

Maine 20 Ib. bag

Potatoes

Cut up Tray Pack

FRYERS

Jello Reg. Puddings
Shop our drug department for discount prices

PRINTED TOWELS

CUT ASPARAGUS

Flavorsweet Oleo

MO

F

r O
Freshlike Brand Mix or Match

Cut Green Beans

Fresh Green Beans

Cream Style Corn

Whole Kernal Corn

Garden Sweet Peas

Richelieu 46 oz. cans unsweetened

GRAPEFRUIT JUICE

3/29

gallon 69¢

39¢

gallon 29¢

29¢

box 25¢

3/89
6 Ib. $1

ea. 39¢

5/
3 ib. 89¢

98¢

. bag 23¢

Plastic Clothesbasket, buckets

waste basket, utility pan

44¢ each

Platter Bacon I 69
Cut from round

Swiss Steak
Stark and Wetzel

Bologn
Eckriel

Chop-T-Meats
Stark and Wetzel

Smoked Picnics 39
Pork Chop

Center Cut Rib

Center Cut. Loin

Rib End Cut

Pork Liver
Groun Chuck I 69
buy 3 ib. and save - 3 Ib. $1.95

Home Made bulk or stuffed

Sausag

lb 89

l 59
3 pkg. $1

ib. 79¢

Ib. 89¢

Ib.

I 49

lb 59

ib. 45¢

Whole Fryers 39¢

ZIYEr LEMLER ‘ MARK
as a yeaah hag

Fa eo a
Friday and Saturday open until 8 pm.
Clesed all day Sunday



Break-Ins, Vandalism Are Reported
Kosciusko county sher-

iff&#39;s officers are in-

. vestigating a series of

break-ins and acts of

vandalism that included

a burglary at J & J Auto

Sales at the south edge
of Mentone where candy,

Cigarettes, and tools

were stolen and a theft

of similar items at the

Polaris Restaurant in

Burket.

Entry to both estab-

lishments was made by
breaking the door glass.

Bes FLYIN
Members of the Mentone

Flying Club and their
families enjoyed a car-

ry-in supper Friday eve-

ning, at the airport.
The meat, moose served
in roasts, meatballs and

meatloaf, was furnished

by Bob Bowen, a souvenir
of a flying trip out

west.

TEAM STANDINGS

Hersch&#39;s Sinclair 37

Silveus & Bradway 34

Dickerhoff Trkg. 32
First Nat. Bank 30

Pepsi-Cola 29
Warsaw Off. Sply. 27
Secrist & Sons

Utter&#39;s Service

Broadway Tavern

Bledsoe Puick

Smitty&#39;s Tavern

Goodyear Store

NATIONAL LEAGUE

High Team Series

Hersch’s SincTair..2/00
High Team Game

Hersch&#39;s SincTair...969

High Individual Series
M. Roberts....25 22855091

High Individual Games

M. Roberts; iy le-

nziey 237, C. Thom 3~-

204, E. Sarber; 210, Lt.

Haisley; 210, R. Warner

202, W. Smith; 201, L.

Smiths3 201, B. Flenar;3
222, C. Long; 206.
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Windows were reported
broken at the Kirkwood

Garage and Allen&#39;s Shell
Service Station near

Claypool and the Smith

Grocery at  Packerton.
Officers said apparent-

ly nothing was missing
from either of the lat-
ter businesses but ap-
peared to be acts of

vandalism. They said a

heavy piece of concrete-
filled metal pipe was

tossed through a large
front window at the Al-

len place.

G CORNER
Public open house for

the new Fulton County
Airport will be Sunday,

July 7.
Robert McNutt, opera-

tor of the airport, and
Jim Ewen, assistant,
said recent improvement

in weather conditions
has enabled workers to

resume projects at the

airport and that the

new facility should be

completed by July 7.

They said there are

now 16 airplanes based

permanently at the air-

port, one of which is a

new Six-place Beechcraft
Bonanza that Fulton Co.

Aviation will use for

local charter service.
Rak

Members of the Mentone

Flying Club recently
assisted in painting

the club&#39;s older Cessna

172. Not only did it

require hundreds of man

hours but it also took

a lot of popcorn! Mem-
bers consumed over 35
pounds of popcorn while

working, giving credance
to the old saying, “You

can&#39;t work on an empty
stomach.&quot;

SOCIA SECURIT
Questio Box...

I am currently rece-

iving a student ben-

efit under social

security. I will be

22 in July 1969. Can

I get anextension of
benefits since I have

one more year of col-

lege to get my degree?
No. There can be no

extension of student

benefits. Your pay-
ments will stop when

you become 22.

Q.

BARE, PLAGUED WITH DRAFTS

Akron Linksmen
Fali to Argos

Members of the Akron

golf team came in second

Friday when they met

Argos at the Syracuse
course at No. Manchest-

er.

Dick Geiger was low
medalist for the Flyers

with a nine-hole score

of 45.

Argos — Richard

Leeper, 43; Bill Beam, 53 Steve

peaete  S Ti Neem St: oe
Chuck Hagan 48.

Akron: (208) — Dick Geiger,
45; Dale Thomason, 62; Ted

Cox, 52; Tom Henderson, 53,
and Terry Deardorff, 58.

Team totals are based on the
four low cards turned in by each
school.

ARMED
SERVICES

if your house is bare and plagued
with drafts, may we suggest you

try outfittmg it with furniture

and carpet from Kings. And don’t

now for only $8.99 per square

yard. It usually sells for $10.95.

Think of the saving! Don’t forget,
also, that King Koil mattresses

are how pm sale and you can save

as much as $100 on a set. Warm

yourself with these

SACRAMENTO, CALIF.--
Second Lieutenant Paul

G. Christenson, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph L.

Miller, R.2, Macy, Ind.
,

has been awarded his
silver wings upon grad-
uation from U.S. Air
Force navigator train-

ing at Mather AFB, Cal-
ifornia.

Following specialized
training at other bases,

he will be assigned to

MacDill AFB, Fla., for

flying duty ina unit
of the Tactical Air Com-
mand.

The lieutenant
commissioned in 1968

upon graduation from
Officer Training School,
Lackland AFB, Texas.

A former Mentone boy,
Dewey G.

serving in Vietnam. He
is the son of Mr. and
Mrs. Willis Cowen of La-

Paz and the grandson of
Mr. and Mrs. Dewey Whet-

stone, Mentone. His ad-
dress is:

Pfc. Dewey G. Cowen
RA 68010472
BTRY A 2nd Bn.
77th Arty.

APO San Francisco,
Calif. 96268

Trucks annually deliver

more than 12.1 million
head of cattle to the na-

tion’s markets and stock-

yards — equal to 95.9 per
cent of all livestock de-
livered to major markets.

was

Gowen, is now

Record

Pete Sanders set a new

pole vault record for

Akron Friday as his team

defeated Mentone 64-54.

Sanders cleared the 12
foot mark.

The summary of the

other events follows:

= tah

— (A), anda Baum (0A), a ree,

sa va Dash — Hackworth (M).
Ben (AD, Inds Bowser (Me dra ‘Ti

ne

(4), Yor OavteCa Se ay r Tim Ba.
id. Run — S. Ad. YerCumbertead taeWe im. 2nd; Chriseman (MA), Ire.

(OA), Yateare ar ‘Ind; Davis (A), ard. Time,

Low Hurdies — Scott (M). sty Amelt

(nea3 ‘Smith (MA), 3rd. Time, :24.

“RanRana(A) 1st) Dittsen A),

= Wiat (Me ee. Distance, 40 ft. 10Ve

pol ire A. taiore w

a A (A), 3rd. Height, 12
=— peven(A) ic Perc andr Sanders (A), Srd. Height, 5 ft. 16

Two Mile ee eeean a ‘in T. Smith OM), ord.

Mite Re
— Mentone, Tat. Time, 2:53,

800 Kelay — Mentone, 1st. Time, 1:42,

Mentone School
News

The general science
students visited the

Museum of Science and

Industry in Chicago on

Wednesday.
On Wednesday evening,

a Spanish fiesta was

held by Spanish students.

The Mentonette staff
visited the Times Union

Wednesday morning and
the commercial students

visited Data Processing
in Warsaw in the after-

noon.

The Latin banquet will
be held Friday night.

B-team cheerleader try
outs will be held nert

Wednesday.
The Sunshine Society

banquet will be held at

the school cafeteria
Saturday night from 6

to 8 p.m.

Be-/Aibouts Have

Spring Meeting
The

the

Group was

home of

Welborn.

The meeting opened
with group singing and

prayer. Mrs. Rex Yazel

gave devotions on &quot;

Three Days.&qu She used

Gen. 5:5, Matt. 6:34 and

2 Corth. 6:2.
.

The business meeting
included a discussion

of the upcoming Mothers

and Fathers Day banquets.
Fifteen members and

six guests were present.
They included Mesdames

Raymond Lewis, Stanley
Yeiter, Everett Besson,

Norman McVay, Victor

Lantz, Rex Yazel, Larry
Morris, David Peffley,

Vern Wittkamper, Kenneth

Romine, Wayne Bowser,
Lee Norris, Larry Fox,

Larry Bibler, Dick Man-

waring, Marion Acton,
Joan McGriff, Sandy
Stone, Lois Cloasson,
Lois McGriff and the

March meeting of

Be-About Mission
held at the

Mrs. Everett

hostess, Mrs. Welborn.

Mentone lists
track schedule

The 1969 Menton track sch-

April 2
— At Sout Whitley, 4: 15

April 8 — At Wakarusa 4:15
Apral 11 — At Akron, 4:00
April 15 — At Caston, 4:00

April 18 — At Culver, 4:30
April 22 — At Larwil, 4:15
April 24 — At Pierceton, 4:15
April 25 — At Argos, 4:00
April 29 — Rochester Relays,

5:00

May 1 & 2 — Kosciusko County
Meet

May 13 — Underclass Relays at
Pierceton.

AKRON SCHOOL

The spring sports schedule
for Akron high school&#39 golf,
track and baseball teams is as

follows for 1969:

GOLF

(Heme meets at Syracuse
course, Manchester)

April 9 — Pierreton at South
Shore

April 11 — Argos
April 15 — Triton

April 18 — Northfield

April 12 — Mentone

April 22 — South Whitley
April 26 — Central Noble invi-

tational, Crooked Lake

April 29 — North Miami

April 30 — Pierceton

May 5 — Mentone at Rosella
-Ford

May 6 — At South Whitley (Sy-
camore)

May 13 — Sectional
TRACK

April 8 — At Rochester

April 14 — Larwill

April 17 — At Pierceton

April 21 — At South Whitley
April 25 — Caston, Triton at

Akron

April 29 — Rochester R :lays
May & 2 — Kosciusko county

meet at Pierceton
May 9 — Sectional

May 13 — Underclass Relays
at Pierceton

May 15 & 16 — Kosciusko coun-

ty junior high meet at Pierce-
ton

BASEBALL
May 9 — At Manchester
May 10 — At Caston
May 12 — At Northfielu
May 15 — At Triton
May 19 — South Whitley
May 22 — At Argos
May 26 - 31 — Sectional

ARC Slates
First Ald Classes

The Fulton County
Chapter of American Red
Cross announces a Stan-
dard First Aid Class to

begin April 23 in the
Scout rooms at the Grace
United Methodist Church

in Rochester. The class
will be for 6 weeks,
meeting each Wednesday
from 7:00 p.m. until
9:00 p.m. The class is
open to all interested

persons. Boy and Girl
Scout leaders are es-

pecially encouraged to

advantage of this
session. An advanced

class will follow the
Standard if there is

enough interested. If
interested in joining the

class, call Mrs. Jack
Deal, Fulton County Red
Cross First Aid Chair-
man. Telephone 223-3757.
There is no charge for

the class except the

purchase of a First Aid
book at the cost of $1,
which will be available
the first night.

take

USE CLASSIFIED ADS



Local Skaters Win At Rock Lake

At. a State Inter-Club

competition held recent-

ly at the Rock Lake Rol-
lercade, several of the

Rockette temas won tro-

phies. They were:

JUVENILE B: lst, Bobby
Marsh and Elizabeth Fox,
both Akron.

JUVENILE: 1st, Eddie
Martin and Denise Marsh

of Akron; 3rd David Fox
of Akron and Janet Pet-

erson of Mentone.

JUNIOR: 2nd, Eddie

Martin and Denise Marsh

of Akron, 3rd, Jerry
Peterson, Mentone, and

Debra Marsh, Akron.

OPEN DIVISION: 2nd,
Frank Marsh and Debra

Marsh, Akron.

ESQUIRE: 3rd, Ted and

Cynthia Peterson, Men-

tone.

Proficiency tests were

also held that week-end

with many Rockettes

showing, their skills and

passing tests. They
were:

lst Bar Dance: Stan-

ley Walls, Lois Walls,
Den Martin, No. Manches-

ter, Jerry Lowman, Ro-

arn, and Pam Smith, Sil-

ver Lake.
Second Bar Dance:

Walls, No. Manchester.

Bronze Medal Dance:

Diann Martin, Akron, and

Cheryle Moyer, Roann.

Silver Bar Dance: Jer-

ry Peterson, Jack Pet-

erson, Mentone, and Deb-

va Marsh, Akron.

Silver Medal Dance:

Virginia Campbell, Ak-

ron, and Marcia Huston,
Wabash.

First

Lois

Bar, Figure:
Richard Howard, Peru,

Eddie Martin, Denise

Marsh, Debra Marsh, Fr-

ank Marsh, Virginia
Campbell, Akron, Cheryl
Moyer, Roann, Jerry and

Jack Peterson, Mentone,
and Pat and Ron Sicks,
No. Manchester.

Second Bar, Figures:
Virginia Campbell, Deb-

ra Marsh, Akron, Jerry
Peterson, Mentone, Mar-

cia Huston, Wabash.

Several couples from

the Rockettes attended

competition at Hills-

dale, Mich. for the an-

nual spring invitation-
al meet. Clubs from

nine states participat-
ed.

Local winners were Ed-

die Martin and Denise
Marsh, Akron, third

place in the juvenile
dance, and Marcia Huston

and Richard Howard, Wa-

bash, third place tro-

phies in Sub-Nov i ce

Dance.

Examiner At

Warsaw Three

Days Now

The Warsaw license

branch now has a state

drivers’ test examiner
three days a week in-

stead of the previous
two days a week, it was

announced this week by
Miss Pauline Jordan,
head of the branch of-

fice.

The state examiner

gives tests on Mondays,
Thursdays and Fridays

from 3:30 a.m. to 4:40

p.m. The office is lo-

cated at 120 West Mark-
et street.
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DEATHS

|

Spencer
Mrs. Carmen (Nye) Spe-

necer, 67, died at her

home in Indianapolis on

Saturday.
She was the daughter

of Gilbert and Ida Nye
ar.d was born near Akron
ir. September, 1901. She
had lived in Indianapo-
lis for forty years.

Surviving are a bro-

ther, Clifford Nye of

Detroit, and several
nieces and nephews. A-

mong them are Ralph Da-

vis of Akron and Mrs.

Wayne Tombaugh of Men-

tone. She was preceded
in death by her husband,
Carl D. Spencer, four

sisters and one brother.

Funeral services were

held on Tuesday at the

F.anner-Buchanan Mortu-

ary in Indianapolis.
Burial was in Crown Hill

Cemetery.

Newburg

Funeral services for

Elmer Newburg, 71, R-. 2;

Argos, a member of the

First Baptist Church of

Mentone, were conducted

Tuesday afternoon in Ar-

gos with Rev. Francis

Rogers and Norman McVey
officiating. Burial was

at the Swedish cemetery

at Donaldson.

Surviving are his wife,
a daughter, Mrs. Devon

(Elma) Kitch, Argoss; a

granddaughter; two bro-

thers, Oscar, Plymouth,
and Harry, Walkerton; a

sister, Mrs. Arthur (Ed-
na) Peterson, Plymouth.
A daughter and a sister

receded in death.

Indiana onion growers
plan to harvest 1,000

acres of onions. this

year, report state-fed-
eral agricultural stat-

isticians at Purdue Un-

iversity. This repre-
sents a 100-acre incre-

ase over 1968.

State Library Will

House
The signs

can be many: the first

Robin, the woods aglow
with Dogwood, lawns

trimmed, in crocuses,
kites dotting the skies

and the inevitable urge
to clean the basement,

attic, and garage of un-

wanted “stuff.”
It is to this latter

point that the Indiana
State Library takes a

keen interest. For a-

mong this &quot;stuff that

must go™ one can usual-

ly find an item or two

that have historical re-

search value.

That letter which re-

lates to Uncle John&#39;s

trip to Virginia in 18-

83, or his trip to the
local license branch in

1968 might just contain
that certain something
for an historian’s note-

book.
That printed program

or pamphlet which tells

of a church social or

group meeting might just
be the thing needed for
the historical writing.

Other items wanted and
needed could include di-

aries, account books,
business records, photo-

graphs, political pam-
phlets or speeches, min-
utes of church conven-

tions, town directories

and gazetteers, news-

papers prior to 1880,
scrapbooks of Indiana

interest, maps, memoirs
of reminiscences of by-
gone days, and numerous

others.

All of this material
can be of extreme im-

portance to present-day
historians. Why? Sim-

ply because they&#39;r the
materials of which his-

tory is made. Every
year people from all

parts of Indiana as well
as the entire country
call on the State Libr-

ary for information a-

bout Indiana&#39;s past--
political, social, econ-

omic and religous.

To date, the State Li-

brary has the finest
collection of Indiana

material in the world.
But since each and ev-

ery day adds a new page
to our history, inform
ation must always be

added. It is for this

reason that the State

Library is constantly
searching for material

of Spring

NOTICE

Tom & Dot Drive In

Ope Ever Nig
Monday to Friday 5:00 to 10:00

Saturday & Sunday 11:00 to 11:00

Starting Apri 2

Help You Clean

to preserve
Past.

Items need not be old
to be of value. Letters

written today will be

history tomorrow, and

right now is the time
to see that they are

saved. Many personal
letters or diaries can

be sealed for any leng-
th of time desired by
the donor. No one will
have access to sealed

Manuscripts until they
are opened.

So when you get the

urge to dump that box

of papers you have been

keeping in your attic--
why not notify Thomas

Krasean, Field Agent,
Indiana State Library

140 N. Senate Avenue,

Indianapolis, Indiana
46204. Tell him you&#3
like to have some help
with your house clean-
ing!

Indiana&#39;s

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS
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CONCENTRATED LIQUID

DRAIN OPENER - CLEANER

cus IBS

BAKER’

vey

RATED FIRST By Customer Users

PORTABLES - CONVERTIBLES

UNDERCOUNTER

Come in And Compare

$1288

DOERING’S
AKRON

AORN AOA AR

ROCHESTER

SERAMAE



Mrs. Sullivan Is
Club Hostess

The Mentone Eytension

Homemakers Club met at

the home of Mrs. Grace

Sullivan, who was as-

sisted by Mrs. Helen

Weirick.
Alice Secrist called

the meeting to order,
and “America, the Beaut-—

iful&quot; was sung, the ple-
dge to the flag and the

club creed were repeat-
ed.

Mary Borton read the

history of the song of

the month, “Were You

There?&quot; and everyone

joined in singing it.

Meditation was given
by Helen Weirick who

used three selections.
Mrs. Bertha Curless

gave health and safety
remarks about tornadoes.

Nineteen members an-

swered roll callon what

you do on a rainy day.
Final plans for the

anniversary party were

made, andit was planned
that several members

would attend the spring
luncheon in May. A card

was signed and sent to

Steve Nelson.

The lesson on styles
for a mature woman was

given by Mrs. Esther

Sarber.

The meeting closed by
Singing the club prayer

song and repeating the

collect.

The auction was con-

ducted by Mary Borton.

Myrtle Davis won the

mystery package.
The club will

May 8 with Mrs.

busenburg.
Betty J. Smith

guest of the club.

meet

Minnie

was a

ROCHESTER

FRIDAY thru SUNDA
Mat. Sat. - Sun. 1:30 p.m.

Night Fri. - Sat. - Sun.

Box Office Opens 6:45

2 Color Cartoons

WALT DISNEY&

OES Grand
Chapter To
Convene

Mrs. Christine Oberly,
Worthy Grand Matron, and

Harold H. Koenig, Worthy
Grand Patron, will pre-
side over the Ninety-—
Fifth Annual &quot;Bluebird

of Happiness&quot; Session
of the Indiana Grand

Chapter, Order of the

Eastern Star, to be

held at the Murat Temple
in Indianapolis, April
21, 22 and 23.

The Vesper Service
will be Sunday, April

20 at 4:00 p.m. at the

Roberts Park United Me-

thodist Church, Delaware
at Vermont, Indianapol-

is.

Headquarters will be

the Atkinson Hotel. Re-

gistration will begin
Monday, April 21st at

9:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
and Tuesday from 7:00

a.m. until noon, at the

Murat Temple. Informal

Opening will be Monday,
April 21st at 7:00 p.m.
Formal Opening will be

Tuesday, April 22nd at

3:00 a.m.

Featured events at the

session will be the

Bluebird Banquet at 6:15

p-m. andthe Nettie Ran-

sford Memorial Fund Ball
at 9:00p.m. in the Egy-
ptian Room. The session
will conclude with the

Installation of the

Grand Officers on Wed-

nesday at 2:00 p.m. Many
distinguished guests

from the General Grand

Chapter and other Grand

Chapters are expected to

be present.

YOUR NOME AS SURELY AS A STICK ox
|

DUNAMITE, USE ASM TRAYS ~WEUER TOSS

One AWAY CARELESSEYS

Rea. $4.00

Reg. $5.00

LOVABLE Bras

“Anchors-A-Waist” Panty Girdle

With elastic mesh back insert that keeps waist put

“Anchors-A-Waist” Long Leg

LOVABLE Briefs 69¢ to $1.00

COOPER
MENTONE & BOURBON, IND.

LOVABLES
MOST POPULAR PANTY GIRDLES

Qn Sale April 19 Thru May 3

Sale $3.49

Sale $4.29

$1.00 to $2.00

DEPT.
STORE

Mrs. Fites Hosts
Akron Club

The Akron Eytension
Homemakers Club met re-

cently at the home of
Mrs. Brenice Fites with

twelve members and two

guests, Mrs. Fites* dau-

ghter, Mrs. Ned Schuler,
and her grandson, Troy

Shuler, present.
The president,

Margaret St:erk, opened
the meeting with the

pledges to the American
and Christian flags and
the Homemaker&#39;s Creed
was repeated in unison.

Mrs. Mary Sterling
read an article titled

“A Miracle&quot; and a pray-
er &quot;Tha God For Little

Things&q by Helen Rice
Steiner for devotions.

Mrs. Thelma Kuhn gave
the history of the song
of the month, &quot;We You

There? a Negro spirit-
ual. Roll call was an-

swered by an Easter
verse or something about
Easter.

Mrs.

Mrs.

Sterk reviewed
the May meeting and it

was decided to have a

breakfast meeting at

Mrs. Anne Mizgaiski&#39;s
at 9 a.m. on May 14th.

Everyone brought

=

an

antique and described
it and told how old it

was. Mrs. Berenice
Fites gave an Easter

parade of hats that had
been worn by her grand-
mother and aunt.

Mrs. Evelyn Harsh and
Mrs. Eva McHatton gave
the lesson on landscap-
ing and passed out sev-

eral leaflets to each

one present. Mrs. Mary
Leininger told of the

meeting she attended for
diabetics.
Mrs. Carrie Norris

conducted the silent
auction, and Mrs. Mary
Sterling was the lucky

lady.
The meeting

with the Collect. Mrs.
Norris won the door

prize, and refreshments

were served.

Fine Arts Club

Has Meeting
Miss Ruth Tucker was

hostess to the Silver
Lake Fine Arts Club Ap-
ril meeting.

The business session

was opened with the Col-
lect and the Pledge to

the Flag. Ten members

responded to roll call
and the minutes of the

previous meeting were

read and approved, fol-
lowed by communications

by the president.
Mrs. Delbert Kerlin

gave a very interesting
book review entitled,

“Another Sky& by Naomi
Bobsin.

Delicious refreshments
were served to: Mrs.
Donald S3ouse, Mrs. Ches-
teen Chapple, Mrs. Dr.
E.A. Franks, Mrs. James

L. Jontz, Mrs. Paul Ker-
lin, Mrs. Alton Kissing-
er, Mrs. Austin Neher,
Mrs. C. H. Parker, Mrs.
Charles Rupe, and Miss

Ruth Tucker as hostess.
Dinner out is planned

for the May meeting.

closed

Seward Club
Meets

The Seward Home Ex-
tension Club met at the

home of Mrs. Frank Nel-
son with Mrs. Wilbur

Latimer as co-hostess.
The meeting was open-

ed with the creed and
the Pledge of Allegiance
and singing “America
the Beautiful™,

Mrs. Harold Eaton gave
meditat.ions by reading,

“How Much Do You Know
About Easter®*® “Easter

Eggs&q &quot; Scenery&quo and
also “Pink Hat Joins
the Easter Parade” and
“Hair Polution&quot;. The
history of the song of

the mcanth was given by
Mrs. Wm. Kassen. The

group then sang the song.
Health and safety re-

marks cn “Dumps and Ro-

adways&qu were given by
Mrs. Harold Eaton. Gar-—
den remarks on “Flower-
ing Gardens&quot; was given
by Mrs. Earl Sarber.
The sec. and treas. re-

ports were then given,
and roll call was ans-

wered by giving a “Dis-
apointing recipe.&quo Mrs.

Raymonc! Longbrake gave
the lesson on “Important
Papers.&qu Mrs. Frank Ne-

lson, the pres., was in

charge of the business
sessior, of the meeting,

and an auction was also
held by Mrs. Longbrake.

Delicious refreshments
were served by the host-

ess ta twelve members
and one child and two

guests. Mrs. Garland
Keefer and Mrs. Evan

Bergwall.

Engagement
Announced

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas
Hollingsworth of Elkhart
announce the engagment

of their daughter, Jo-
ann Alice, to Erich Emil

Drochner, Tippecanoe.
Miss Hollingsworth, a

graduate of Elkhart High
School in 1965, isa
senior at Purdue Univer-

sity where she is major-
ing in mathematics. She

is a member of Alpha
Gamma Delta sorority.

Mr. Drochner is a 1966

graduate of Triton High
School and is a junior

ma joring in Aeronautical

Engineering at Purdue.
He is affiliated with

Sigma Gamma Tau, the

Aernautical Engineering
honorarye

August 30th has been

selected as the date for

the wedding.

wee
ROCHESTE IND.

Prorocn

Wedding
Portrait

Commercial

Landscape Class
is Set

A well-known area art-

ist, Ed Merrmann, will
conduct a class in out-

door landscape painting
Saturday, April 19, on

the grounds of his home
on the St. Joseph River
at 52136 Lilac Road, So.
Bend.

The Bremen Art Center
is sponsoring this day
of outdoor painting as

Part of a series of ten

lessons on landscape
painting.

It is suggested paint-
ers bring a sandwich.
Coffee will be avail-
able,

NOW

is The Time

TO LAY-A-WAY THAT

SPECIAL GIFT FOR

GRADUATION

U to the
minute
fashion

CARAVELLE’
by Bulova

“PARFAIT”

PENDANT WATCH

W/Z,

LRY

717 Main

ROCHESTER

La]



Women May Now
Serve On Some

Boy Scout
Committees

Throughout its 59-year
existence as the nation&#39;s

largest youth organiza-
tion, the Boy Scouts of

America has been direc-

ted by male volunteers

at the national and lo-

cal level.

Now, aS the result of

a change inthe by-laws,
adult women may be ap-

pointed to serve on op-
erating committees at

the local and national
level according to an

announcement issued to-

day by Howard E. Gibson,
Scout Evyecutive of the

Three Rivers Council.

Gibson said that he

had received word today
from the National Office

of the Boy Scouts of A-

merica in New Brunswick,
Nid

acy
that a change in

the organization&#39;s by-
laws had been made to

permit the inclusion of

adult women on committ-

ees at the council, dis-

trict, regional, and
national levels.

Committees are appoin-
ted by the executive
board of a council or

district and ineLlude

committees on advance-

ment, camping and acti-

vities, health and saf-

ety, leadership train-

ing, finance, organiza-
tion and eytension, ex-

ploring, and other spec—
jalized committees such

as public relations.
Council President Ted

Ingmire said that the

Three Rivers Council
would take immediate

steps to implement the

new policy. He said,
“For years now, the wi-

ves of volunteer Scout-

ers and other disting-
uished ladies of this

community have unoffic-

jally devoted much time

and energy to the Scout—

ing movement. We are

pleased to learn that

we Can now have the ben-

efit of their wisdom

and experience on our

committees.&quot;

Attend Program

The Kosciusko County
Home Extension Clubs en-

joyed a travelogue by
Mary Jane Aylesworth in

the Manchester College
Chapel. Mrs. Ayleswor-

th was a representation
sent to India by Coins

for Friendship.
A tea was held in the

College Union dining
room later. Mrs. Alta

Hudson, Mrs. Clara Yea-

man, Mrse Eva McHatton,
and Mrs. Mary Bowen at-—

tended from the Beaver

Dam Home Ec. Club.
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Art exhibit at Akron
“Be All You Can Be.

Read.&quot is the theme for

National Library Week

which will be observed

April 20-26, 1969. Vis-
it the Akron Public Li-

brary and discover the

Many services that are

available to you and

your family. Besides
the many books, old and

new, there are magazines
and records. Contact
the library for services

Stokely’s large 46 oz-

Stokely 14 oz.

CATSUP
Dole No. 2% size can

Open Pit large 18 az.

Stokely 300 size can

Fould’s large 12 os.

NOODLES

TEA BAGS

TOMATO JUICE

CRUSHED PINEAPPLE

BARBECUE SAUCE

Tender Leaf large 48 count

Cornet

Floral Turn Towels

1 Ib. packages

[|__PAR MARGARINE

Remember,
Re-

to the blind.

“Be All You Can Be.

aati&q

The Akron library will
feature a display of

paintings by Adolph Mi-
tchell, a local artist.

You are invited to stop
in and see this display.

Zellers - Blocher
Vows Are Said

Miss Lavonna Zellers
and George Blocher were

united in marriage at

the Grace Brethren Chu-
rch at Warsaw Saturday
evening. Rev. Mark Mal-

les preformed the double

ring ceremony.
The bride is the dau-

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.
Dean Zellers of Silver
Lake. Mr. and Mrs. Wn.

Blocher are parents of

the bridegroon.
Mrs. Jane Stutzman

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS
“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Mon. thru Sat.

Sunday -8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

N Parkin Problems

3 /

s/
2/1

35¢

Dark Red Kidney Beans 5

23¢

49¢

35¢

4/

was the matron of honor
and Joe Shipley served
as best man.

A reception was held

following the wedding.
Mrs. Ruby Swihart cater-

ed 150 guests at the
Silver Lake Conservation
Clubhouse.
The newlyweds left,

Sunday for Milton, Fla.
Mr. Blocher will be sta-

tioned at Whiting Field
Naval 3ase.

Mrs. Llocher was em

ployed in the office of
United Telephone Co. at
Warsaw.

Mrs. Smith Hosts
Seatter Club
The March meeting of

the Riverview Scatter
Club was held at the
home of Mrs. John Smith
with Bev Reed as co-hos-
tess. The meeting was

opened with Evelyn Cris-
tner leading the group
with the pledge to the

flag and the club creed,
The song of the month

was led by Donna Shepard

Pillsbury 0.

and meditation was giv-
en by Nancy Smith. Gar-
den remarks were by
EBeaulah Hively.

Health and Safety re-

marks were given by Nan-

cy Smith and the lesson
on styles for mature wo-

men was given by Sharon
Brown.

Cleora Quier won the
door prize.

Delicious refreshments
were served to thirteen
members and one child.

The next meeting will be
at the home of Mrs. Don-
na Shepard on April 24
with Shirley Grimm as

co-hostess.

DEAR MRS. WHITE: Kids
and soda go together. but the

ga are terrible. MESSED

DEAR MESSED UP: Treat
stains promptly with cold wa-

ter. Launder with hot water.
Y cup Super Cleaner, % cu

detergent and % cup NO
Chlorine Bleach

DEAR MRS. ‘WHIT How
can I remove grass stains from
my son&#3 baseball uniform?

HURRIED.
DEAR HURRIED: Pretreat

the stains with heavy duty liq-

u laundry detergent and

very hot water
adding , cup de-
tergent and a
cup liquid Super
Cleaner.

IcE BOX COOKI

CRUSHE ICE
20 tb. bag 75¢

Chicken, Turkey,

(Casarele

Banquet Frozen

Burgers

Buttermilk

King 48 oz.

Punch or Orange Drink

Fresh Carrots

Smorga Ib 79

Sliced Baco I 69
Yellaw Creek

Weiners

Be Roast
Pork Steak

Beef, Tuma and Macaroni and Cheese

2/79

CUBE ICE
10 Ib. bag 65¢

Pot Pies 5/85
at. 23¢

45¢

2 Bunches 25¢

lb 59
lb 69
Ib 59

Onion Sets - Seed Potatoes

Plants



News Of The

Beaver Dam Vicinity

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Smalley, Mre and Mrs.

Wayne Smalley, and Mr.

and Mrs. Mitchell Tuck-

er enjoyed supper on

Saturday evening, at the

Village Inn in South

Bend.

Mr. and Mrs. Sam Flo-

hr of Akron were Sunday

afternoon callers at

the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Bogans-—

wright, Terry, Tim, Ja-

ckie and Ken.

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney, Kevin, Kathy, and

Keith called at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Heighway and family of

near Koanoke on Sunday

afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Hamiltonof S. Bend cal-

MOTOROLA

and

PHILCO

Sales & Service

Color - Black and white

BAKER
Jewelry

&

Appliance
Mentone EL 3-4685

led on his mother, Mrs.

Bess Bidelman on Sunday
afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Heighway, Doug, Dave,

Debbie, and Danny were

recent callers at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.

Robert Heighway and Mr.

and Mrs. Con Shewman

ard family.
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Cumberland were Sunday
callers at the home of

Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Moore of Coldwater, Mi-

chigan. The Moores are

former residents of this

area.

Mr. and Mrs. Worden

Perry and Amanda Murphy
called at the home of

Mrs. Ruth Young of near

Wabash, on Sunday.
Diane Cumberland, a

student of the I.U. Ey-

tension in Ft. Wayne,
spent the weekend with

her parents, Mr. and

Mrs. George Cumberland

and Brenda.

Mrs. VestaColeis now

at her home following
several weeks in the

Murphy Medical Center

recovering from pneumon-
la.

The members of the

Golden Rule Class met

at the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Dallas Tracy on

Monday .evening. There

were 18 members. enjo-
ying, a lovely potluck

suppet
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Buch-

=&gt;
DAYHARDWA

Akron

WANTED
SUNDAY RURAL DRIVER

for

FT. WAYNE JOURNAL GAZETTE

RURAL AKRON AND/OR ROANN

Call Bippus 344-2197 Collect

917 EAST NINTH ST.

WESTERN AUTO

ASSOCIATE STORE

60th Anniversary Sale

Lawn Furniture

Many Goéd Buys

ROCHESTER

er called on his mother

Mrs. Ethel Bucher, and

Mr. and Mrs. Worby Cli-

nker on Sunday afterno—

one

Mr. and Mrs. Frank

Hudson attended the WWI

District Meeting in Lo-

gansport on Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Milner and Ronnie of

Warsaw called onMr. and

Mrs. Harold Miller on

Sunday afternoon.

Recent dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Weber and family were

Sandy Weber who is a

student in Ft. Wayne,
Max Elocker of No. Man-

chester, Ralph Weber,

Margaret and Nancy Toom—

ire all of Rochester,

and Mr. and Mrs. Ted

Merley and daughters of

Macy.
Buni Barber spent her

vacation from college
accompanying her father,

Dail Barber on a busin-

ess trip through i1llin-
ois.

Mr. andMrs. Dail Bar-

ber visited friends, Mr.

and Mrs. Art Ganser, Ja-

ckie and Tom of Chicago
on the weekend.

¥ge Births
Mr. and MrSe

Walters of Ft. Wayne are

the parents of a son,

Philip Allen, born Mon-

day, April 14, at 12:32

p-m. Mr. and Mrs. Joe

boswell, Akron, and Mr.

and Mrs. Ferd Walters,

Fte Wayne, are the gra-

ndparents.
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin

Ruff, R. 1, Akron, are

the parents of an eight
pound, three ounce dau-

ghter born Tuesday at

Murphy Medical Center.

Mr. and Mrs. Willard

Sitts, Akron, are the

maternal grandparents.
Mr. and Mrs. Billy

Ray Watkins, Tippecanoe,
are the parents of a

daughter born Monday at

Murphy Medical Center.

Grandparents are Mr.

and Mrs. Everett Gill-

man of Tippecanoe and

Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Wat-

Kins, R. 1, Akron.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Riedel, R. 1, Claypool,
are the parents of a

daughter born last Mon-

day at Murphy Medical

Center. Grandparents
are Mr. and Mrs. Dean

Goshert, R.1, Claypool,
and Mr. and Mrs. Carl

Riedel, Ft. Wayne.

Don K.

Miss Virginia Wilder-

muth, Akron was one of

20 members inducted re-

cently in the Anderson

College chapter of Sig-
ma Zeta, national honor-

ary society at the Hoos-

ier school. Sigma Zeta

recognizes superior
scholarship in the fields

of science and mathema—

tics. Miss Wildermuth,

daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

D. Hugh Wildermuth, R.

1, is a junior majoring
in mathematics. She is

a graduate of N. Miami

High School, Denver,
Indiana.

Silver Lak Area News
Callers at the Ivan

Deaton home on Sunday
were Mr. and Mrs. Free-

man Neher, Mr. and Mrs.

Steve Neher and sons,

Everett Perry, Mr. and

Mrs. Devon Deaton and

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bi-

shio and daughter Sonja
Sue.

Mrs. Vern Meese of

Millersburg and Mrs.

Blonde Warner of Warsaw

called at the Phil Har-

den home on Friday.
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Rin-

gler and family visited

relatives at Berlin,
Penn. over the weekend.

Recent dinner guests
of Mrs. Lily Pence were

Mrs. Ida Wharton and

daughter, Mabel, from

Flora, Ind., Mr. and

Mrs. Raymond Pence and

Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Pence.
Visitors at the Jesse

Lynch home on Sunday
were Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Young, Mr. andMrs. Den-

nis Young and Tracy, Mr.

and Mrs. Bernard Brown

and family all of Elk-

hart, Mr. and Mrs. Har—

old Lynch, Mrs. William

Brown, Mrs. Lura Young,
and Dorothy and Mrs.

Edna Thacker all of War-

saw, Mrs. Richard Ker-

lin andsons, Mrs. Chas.

Lynch and Debbie, and

Mr, and Mrs. Rex Lynch
and family, Linda and

Olan Harrold of Sweet-

ser called in the even-

inge
Mrs. Lily

an overnight guest re-

cently of Mr. and Mrs.

Charles Turner of Man-

chester. Other guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Walt-

er Legion from Laker-

field, California.
Mr. and Mrs. Percy

Ring accompanied Mr.

and Mrs. Dick Ring and

family of Valparaiso on

Sunday where they visit-

ed Mrs. Don Gill and

son. Other guests were

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Hepler
and family of S. Bend.

Nian Is Charged

Paul D. Greene, 26,
Warsaw, previously list-

ed as being from R. 2,

Claypool, has been re-

leased from a Ft. Wayne
hospital and charged on

four counts in connect-

ion with the shooting
incident that hospital-

ized him.
Greene was shot April

5 inascuffle with Sil-

ver Lake town marshal

Hayden Newhouse.

Following his release

from the hospital he was

taken to the Kosciusko

County jail and booked

on city court charges
of driving under the in-

fluence of intoxicating
beverages, public in-

toxication, assault and

battery and resisting
arrest. The affidavits

were signed by Newhouse.

Greene was later releas-

ed on bonds totaling
$1,000.

Trucks Use Radios
WASHINGTON —

There are 93 two-way radio
channels available to the

trucking industry. The in-

dustry has 4,800 base sta-

tions and 65,000 mobile

units, which provide instant
communication between

dispatchers and drivers.

Pence was

Sitver Lake
W.S.C.S. Meets

The W.S.C.S. of the

Faith United Methodist
Church met at the church

on Thursday evening with
Mrs. Ross Deaton as

hostess.
Mrs. Alex Miller was

assisted by several mem-

bers in presenting the

lesson. Mrs. Arvid Put-

man, the president, con-

ducted the business me-

eting.
Delicious refreshments

were served by
Mrs. Deaton to: Mrs.

Arvid Putman, Mrs. Ruth

Albert, Mrs. N. E. Lee,
Mrs. Percy Ring, Mrs.

Tressie Haney, Mrs. Ar-

ley Ring, Mrs. Ross

Stout, Mrs. Hazel Rager,
Mrs. Zeta Summe, Mrs.

Alex Miller, Mrs. Elmer

Shoemaker, Mrs. Lydia
Zimpleman, Mrs. Don fou-

se and Miss Lelah Mart-

in.

The May meeting will

be at the home of Mrs.

Hazel Rager with Mrs.

Don Rouse as leader.

Accident Report

Gerald Harshman, 37,
Akron, was treated for

minor injuries and re-

leased from Duke Memor-

ial Hospital, Peru, fol-

lowing an accident Sat-

urday inwhich a passen-

ger inhis car, Mrs. Eva

Ege, 53, Peru, was kill-

ed. The accident

=

oc-

curred at 10:15 a.m. as

the Harshman auto was

struck by a car driven

by Arthur Hessong, 71,
R.5, Peru. Police said

Hessong disregarded a

stop sign.
Minor damage was re-

ported Monday when a

truck operated by Lowell

Whetstone, 41, R. 1, Ak-

ron, left County Rd. 600
South, four and one-half
miles southwest of Men-

tone and struck a fence
on the Sam Morris farm,
R. 1, Mentone.

Whetstone, who was

taken to a Mentone doc-

tor and e&g amined follow—

ing the accident, told

investigating officers
that he apparently
blacked out. Damage to

the fence was set at

RN

To aid in coccidiosis

control keep your brood-

house litter dry, deep
and loose, advise Pur-

due University extension

poultrymen.



Silver Lak Area News
Mr.

Rager

and Mrs. Kendall
and son Julian

spent Thursday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Clyde
Sells.

Mrs. Gene Engle of In-

dianapolis spent the we-

ekend with her mother,
Mrs. J.C. Grubb.

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Park-

er and sons visited on

Sunday with Mr. and Mrs.

Frank Sanders Jr. at

their home at Big Chap-
man Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Lyn-
ch entertained for din-

ner recently, Mr. and

Mrs. Chas. Lynch and

family, Mr. and Mrs.

Richard Kerlin and sons,

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Bech-

telheimer and Mr. and

Mrs. Jesse Lynch.
Guests on Sunday of

Mr. and Mrs. Phillip
Harden were Mr. and Mrs.

Ernest Swick of So. Bend

and Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Gerard of Bourbon, Mr.

and Mrs. Milton Eloom

and family of Claypool
and Mr. and Mrs. Ted

Kerlin, Valerie and Ri-

ck.

Mrs. Nellie Tucker has

returned to her home in

Silver Lake after spend-
ing the past week with

her daughter and hus-

band, Mr. and Mrs. John

Ulrey at Ligoneir.
On Easter evening,

the family of Mr. and
Mrs. Joe Parker gather-

ed at the home for a

surprise in honor of

Joe Parker&#39;s 81st birth-

day anda farewell for

Lynn Parker who left on

Tuesday for the service
in Koreae All 30 mem-

bers of the Parker fam-

ily were present and two

guests, Mrs. Fairy Price
from Waukegon, I1l., and

Hal Gunter of Argos.
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@ Wedding Invitations

@ Wedding Napkins

@ Thank You Cards

@ Wedding Guest Books

® Bride’s Bibles

(evening appointments only)

Beulah May Hippenstell

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP

107 N. Sycamore
NORTH MANCHESTEP

Hel
Wanted

Auto Mechanic

MUNSON

CHEVROLET

Warsaw

Julie and Amy Olson
from Madison, Wisconsin
are spending this week
with their grandparents

Mr. and Mrs. Worby Clin-
ker.

Silver Lake Lions at-

tending the District
Zone Convention held at

the Honeywell Memorial
Center at Wabash on Sun-

day were: Mr. and Mrs.
Lowell Zile, Mr. and

Mrs. Paul Zile, Mr. and
Mrs. John Teeter, Mr.
and Mrs. Harold Metzger,
Mr. andMrs. Harold Swi-
hart, Mr. and Mrs. Es-
til Collins, Mr. and
Mrs. Owen Frey, Mr. and
Mrs. Bill Lotz, Mr. and
Mrs. Harvey Anglin, Mr.
and Mrs. Alton Kissing-
er, Mr. and Mrs. Stuart

Lindzy, Mr. and Mrs.
Gilbert Smith, Mr. and

Mrs. Aley Miller, Mr.
and Mrs. Bob Zimmer,
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Ri-

chards, Cole Thompson,
Bill Kneller and Mr.

and Mrs. Richard Pence.
Alex Miller was elected

Governor 25-G.
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart

Lindzy and Mr. and Mrs.

Lowell Lindzy, Dana and

Michele were dinner

guests recently of Mr.

and Mrs. Leo Roth and

family of Eagle Lake,
Edwardsburg, Mich. Oth-

er guests were Mrs. El-

sie Lindzy, Mr. and
Mrs. Don Sargant, Mrs.

Pauline Sargant and Mr.

and Mrs. Hal Merchant

and sons.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Ro-

wland and Mr. and Mrs.
Dale Draime and son were

recent dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Herbert

Clarke at Howe.

Sunday afternoon vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Bill Jagger were Mr.

and Mrs. Mike Jagger of

Indianapolis and Mre

and Mrs. Henry Cripe and

daughters of Goshen.

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford
Fisher and Rachel were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Raymond

Sickmiller of Plymouth.
Visitors of Mr. and

Mrs. Roy Bouse on Sun-

day afternoon were Mr.

and Mrs. Gene Bucher of

Wabash, Mr. and Mrs.

George Krom III from

near Rochester, Mr. and
Mrs. Mike Jagger of In-

dianapolis and Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Wimer of

Silver Lake.
Mrs. Merl Rowland

called on Mrs. Leatha

Hively at Nappanee on

Thursday.

Open house was held

on Sunday from 2 p.m.
until 4 p.m. at the

Lowell Arnold home hon-

oring the 35th wedding
anniversary of her par-

ents, Mr. and Mrs. Chas.

Murphy of near Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Vern Wing

spent last weekend with
Mr. and Mrs. Oscar Wing.
They were enroute to

their home at Traverse
City after spending the

winter at the Keys in
Florida.

SELLS OIL COMPANY

Gasoline - Olis - Lubrication
Accessories

We Give Top Value Stamps
PHONE 352-2332 SILVER LAKE

Silver Lake

Queen Named

Cristine Caudill, a

junior, daughter of Mr.
and Mrs. Junior Caudill,
was chosen recently at

a Silver Lake Lions me-

eting to be Miss Silver

Lake. She will compete
in the beauty contest

held at the Warsaw Kos-
ciusko County Fair in

August.
caathinidinearinaetina

taetiantiacinedi
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Mr. and Mrs. Woody
French and Miss Barbara

Baumgartner spent’ the

weekend in Kentucky where

they visited Robert Hart

who is stationed at Ft.

Knox.
Callers at the Oscar

Wing home this week

were Mr. and Mrs. Vern

Smith, Mrs. Martha Jac-

obs and Guy Garshwiler

of Andrews.
Mr. and Mrs. Woodrow

French visited Mr. and
Mrs. Dan Green at Koko-

mo on Wednesday evenine.
Mr. and Mrs. Max Kin-

ney and daughter, Ann,
of Kokomo, Mich., were

overnight guests over

Friday of her mother,
Mrs. J. C. Grubb. They
were returning home af-

ter spending a week in

Nashville, N. Carolina.
Mre and Mrs. Jack

Shipley and daughter,
Lisa of Elkhart were

dinner guests on Sunday
of Mr. and Mrs. John

Yoder.
Mrs. Marvin Kidder

returned to her home at

Corpus Christi, Texas

on Tuesday after spend-
ing three weeks with her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Bouse.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Ro-

wland were Sunday dinn-

er guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Lester Rowland of

Nappanee.

JAGGER HARDWARE & FURNITURE

Mr. and Mrs. Lynn 01-
iver of Warsaw were Sun-

day evening dinner gu-
ests of) Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Bechtelheimer.
Mr. «and Mrs. Chester

Eruce attended a Rock
Show at: Peru on Sunday

afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Con-

ley anid family spent
Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and ltrs. Junior Cau-
dill.

Mr. «and Mrs. Gus De-

Ford, former Silver Lake

residents, are celebra-

ting their 50th wedding
anniversary April 20.

Their address is 5560

Gale Avenue, San Diego,
California. Their dau-

ghter

-

and husband, Mr.

and Mrs. Ivan Carnes,
are having an Open House

reception on Sunday af-

ternoon.

CASRLLIN

INIT

TONLEALLLORIITS

NOTICE - Call your
Fuller Brush represent-
ative NOW for special
prices on House clean-
ing items and many oth-

er items. Anna Lehmer
352-2436. Call from 6

a.m. to 8 a.m. or after
3 pem. Monday thru Fri-
day, and all day Satur-

day and Sunday.

PUBLIC SALE
To settle the estate of the late Mrs. Pearl Sell, the following

personal properiy will be sold at public auction located at Silver

Lake, Indiana, Junction 15 & 14, 3 blocks east on 14 & block

south or block south & 3 blocks east. Watch for Sale signs.

SATURDAY, APRIL 26th

12:30 Sharp

Antiques
Kimball Organ in Piano Case

65 yrs. old, good condition

Drop leaf table

5 Leg Square Dining Table

W/Chai:s

Secretarial Bookcase

Copper Boiler

Small Sewing Rocker

Assorted Qld Books

Dishes

Old Pictures dated 1896

Hand p2inted & signed

2 and 3 Gallon Crocks

Threashers Jug
Hall Tree

Treadle Sewing Mzchine

Lord&#39 Prayer & Ten Command:

ments in Old Picture Frame

Household Goods

Living Room Suit - yr. old

Frigidaire Electric Stove

Philco Re!rigerator
Kitchen Table

Phileo TV

Drum Top Table

Rocking Chair

6 Straight Chairs

2 Cupboards
Buffet

Ironing Board, Electric Iron

Bed W/Box Spring & Mattress

like new

Iron Bed W/Mattress

Clothes Closet

2 Dressers

2 Base Reckers

3 Stards

Bedding. Quilts & Pillows

Throw Rugs

Clothes Rack

Card T:ble & Floor Lamrs

Miscellaneous

Step Ladder, Glass Fruit Jars, Assorted Carpenter Tools. Tubs &

Buckets, Apartment Size Washer. High Chair. 4 Iron Skillets,

Artificial Christmas Tree, Toaster.

Real Estate For Sale

Bids will be accepted on Real Estate at sale date and if not sold

will be offered from day to day by the Executor.

Consigned By Huron Parker

1948 Chevrolet 1% T. Truck & Rack - 34.000 actual miles

3 - 30 Gal. Stainless Steel Drums W/Faucet

Copper Boiler - Pr. French Doors

PEARL SELL ESTATE

(CLYDE SELL, ADMINISTRATOR)

TERMS: CASH

Eldon Metzger, Auctioneer - North Manchester - Phone 982-6168

NOW IN PROGRESS

FREE COFFEE & DONUTS

FRIDAY & SATURDAY

Open until 9 p.m. Friday & Saturday

visit us

SILVER LAKE



FARMERS

STATE BANK

MENTONE, IND.

SERVING A PROGRESSIVE

COMMUNITY SINCE 1892

LINN’S

SINCLAIR

THE FRIENDLY

STATION

MENTONE EL 3-9175

TOWNE HALL

SHOPPE

Jewelry & Gifts

Mentone, Ind.

LEMLER’S SUPER

DOLLAR MARKET

QUALITY GROCERIES

AND MEAT AT

LOWEST PRICES

MENTONE EL 3-4725

BOARDMAN
Chevrolet Sales

CHEVROLET CARS

AND TRUCKS

CORVAIR - CHEVELLE

CHEVROLET - CHEVY

CAMARO - CORVETTE

Pu. FI 2-6465-FI 2-3665

BOURBON, IND.

BOURBON
Lumber & Coal Co.

208 East Quad St.

Bourbon

Phones FI 2-4305 or FI 2-4315

Everything in the line of

building materials.

Fak you probl to Cluac thi wee —

“... Sa Shall Ye Reap!”
As a result of his labors and the goodnes of God he has been rewarded with

a bounteous harvest. His grandfather taught him, long ago, that. ‘if you reap well

you must prepare the soil properly and sow good seed.’

So it is in all walks of life. If we sow the dragon& teeth of intolerance and

hate we are certain to garner only the tares of unhappines and evil. We see and

feel almost everywhere throughout the world today the awful consequences of the

sowing of the seeds of prejudice and greed The harvest, as we all know, has been

frightful — War, Disease, Famine and Death.

If we would all try sowing a few more of the seeds of Kindness, Charity and

Understanding we might, eac

plac in which to live. There

h, in our own small way help make the World a better

is no better plac to seek for guidanc in this worthy

undertaking, and the revival of faith in ourselves and in our fellow man, than by

regular attendance at the Church of our choice.

FRANK & JERRY’S

MARKET

SERVING YOU BETTER

SAVING YOU MORE

MENTONE PH. EL 3-3585

DENTON’S

DRUG STORE

COMPLETE PRESCRIPTION

SERVICE

MENTONE PH. EL 3-4885

Romine Electric

Electrical Contractors

Maytag Sales & Service

Mentone EL 38-3905

ED BACH
PLUMBING AND HEATING

ELECTRICAL WORK

WELL DRILLING

AND’ REPAIRS

BACK HOE WORK

Septic tank installation

MENTONE EL 3-4165

CRAIG’S

WELDING SHOP

Welding and Prefabrication

Mentone EL 3-372

GILLILAND AUTO
Machine Company

VOLTAGE REGULATOR SER

BOCHESTER, INDIAN&amp;

Hammel

Chrysler - Plymouth

CHRYSLER - PLYMOUTH

DODGE

GMC TRUCKS

Sales and Service

1702 Main St. ROCHESTER

Phone 223-2711

Fansler

Lumber Co., Inc.

Claude Brubaker Jr. - Dick Miller

“One Stop Builders Service”

JUNCTION OF 14 and 25

ROCHESTER

Phone 223-2151

Mentone Service

Center
“CITGO PRODUCTS”

AND

Igo Oil Company
CITGO GASOLINE

AND

FUEL OIL

MENTONE EL 38-9145

LEE NORRIS
Construction And

Grain Co.
GRAIN BUYING & CUSTOM

* DRYING

BEHLEN

DISTRIBUTORS

R.R. 1 MENTONE

PHONE EL 3-4581

M & R Egg Co. Inc.
Wholesale

FROZEN & FRESH EGGS

PH. 353-3735

507 NORTH BROADWAY

MENTONE. IND.

ROBERTS

LUMBER, HARDWARE, GRAIN

Feed, Seed, Hardware

and Lumber

Mentone, Ind, Akron, Ind.

353-5145 893-7013

Farmers Mutual
Relief Association

SERVING THIS AREA

WATER DAMAGE, ETC.

118 W. MARKET ST.

WARSAW PH.267-8841

BECHTOL
GAS SERVICE

PROPANE GAS AND

RELATED EQUIPMENT
PLUMBING - HEATING-

APPLIANCES

BURKET, IND.

PH. 491-2805

SNIPES MOBILE
FEED SERVICE

COMPLETE “ON THE FARM”

FEED SERVICE

MASTER MIX FEEDS

ROUTE 25, 1 MILE WEST OF

TALMA

Ph. Rochester 223-6159

LEWIS MOTORS

“THE BEST IN

AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR

WRECKER SERVICE

MENTONE

PHONE EL 38-4355

TEEL’S
RESTAURANT

Open week-days 6 a.m. to 8 p.m.

STEAKS-CHOPS-

SEAFOOD-CHICKEN

Start your day right-

eat breakfast at Teel’s

Mentone, Indiana

Phone EL 3-3045

USE

CLASSIFIED

ADS

THEY

GET

Rogers Repair Shop
ALL MAKES OF FARM MA-

PHONE EL 38-3707

WaALSHHONVA HLYON

PESS-28E GUOYT

JPW Pn F ATENd eG

vIT Pue st dO NOLLONODLS

sees ony I-V

DeLuxe Cleaners

Complete Dry Cleaning Service

Free Mothproofing

Mentone EL 3-4415



OLIVE BETHEL
CHURCH OF GOD

Rev. A. A. Duke
Mrs. James Ellison

9:30 AM
10:30 A.M.

Service 7:30 p.m

Minister:

Superintendant:

Sanday

Mornin Worship
Suniay’ Rvenin
Thursday Bible Study 7:30) p.m

Thursday Missionary
Charch 1:30 pam.

y welcome

Meeting at the

you

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Lay Leader,
S.S. Supt.,

Pastor,

Dean Baker
Raymond Riley

D. A Bengston

SUNDAY APRIL 26. 1069

Sunday

Worship
$oopean Methodist

Tuntingtern for

Seheol Hour 9:30 am.

10:30 a.m

Youth to meet t

Spring Rally (3-5)

Vuesday 4:00

hearsal
pm. Junior Chow Re-

Wednesday 7:30 Sr. Choir Rehearsal

FUTURE DATES

April 13th Akron High School Sacred

Concert in our sanctuary at 10:30.

April Shower Supper in the
ean pa to 7.80 pan

April 19 -

ATEN,

April, 20th District

Huntington
MYF

pm

Rally at

April 22nd. Annua Char Conference
Dr wshe conducting“Su of the Hunt

of United Metho-
the meeting, D

ington District
dist Church

May 14th

Christin

Rite

Merry

Woman&#39;s
Service 1

Cathedral of Ft

Street

Society of

mish,

Wayne - 417

AKRON
CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN

J F. Baldwin, Pastor

Ralph Shewman, Supt.

Church Schoo!

Worship and

9:30 am

Sermon 10:30 a.m

mon theme
The Pature Life’

Will involve such

“Thoughts
This mes-

questions

loved ones?”

if we will go to

sare our

y Know

“Where is heaven - + what is it

Vi - - will We know one an-

other?
Proofs of Eternal Life’

Church worship will help you to

better equipped for the week to follow,
s0 worship somewhere each Sunday,

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister -Rev.
Superintendent -

Peter Hanstra
Gerald Smalley

Worship Services

-

9:20 a.m. - 10 a.m

Sunday School Servi 10:00 - 11:15

Children’s Bible Study -

Thursday
at 7:30

lst and 3rd
each monthevenings of

pan

Adulr Bible
felled for

Classes have
he

been

summer months
can-

April 20th 30 p.m, Special music

ly
o

anes ari singing music writ-

ten by Willard) Kuhn.

April 20th - 2. p.m. Youth Fellow-

slip sponsoring the Cluster Group.

OMEGA CHURCH

Pastor,
Supt.

Harley Rollins
Paul Bowen

Sunday Sehool v.30 alm

Worship Service ws) alm

Memory Verse: “But we

Irecsure ino earthen vessels, that the
excellency of the power may be of

God, and) not of us 2 Corinth, 4:7

have this

HARRISON CENTER
UNITCD METHODIST CHURCH

Rev Robert Wyman, Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Service
Bible Study Wednesday at

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

April 17, 1969

@ Bible Verse Greeting Cards

@ Bibles (all kinds)

@ Family Bibles

@ Pictures

@ Guest Books

@ Ideal Magazine

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP

107 N. Sycamore
NORTH MANCHESTER

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garrett Phillips, Paetor
Tim Utter, Supt.

Worship Service

Sunday School
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

DISKO UNITED METHODIST
CHURCH

Rev. Roy French;
Larry Floor; Lay

Frank Nordman;

Pastor
Leader

Supt.

Worship
Sunday
MY F

ervices

Chool Services

iunday Evening Services
Frayer Meeting, Thursday

FUTURE PLANS

April 11
- Ty WSCS meeting in the

home of Mrs. Bennie Frei

April 20 Akron Choral aro holding
the morning services.

April 23 7:30 Administrative (Official)
board meeting in the Church Base-
ment

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

Norman McVey, Pastor

sunday School

Worship Service

Sunday Evening
Thursday Prayer

Services 7:30
p.

Meeting 7:30 D.

BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Mra. Evan Bergwall, Pastor
Bob Miller, Sr. S
Zeta Pa Jr. Supt.

sunday School
Worship Service 5

Prayer and Share group meets Tue-
vday at 9:30 a.m. in the church.

Fellowship Hour
pm

Thursday

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Mentone, Indiana

SUNDAY
Hible Classes

Worship
Youth Fellowship
Worship

MONDAY

Story Hour

(Kindergarten -

ble 3:45
p.

6th Grade

THURSDAY
Hible Classes

Lord&#39; Supper Observed Ever
Visitors Are Always Welcome

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. D. Thomason, Pastor
Hugh Wildermuth, Supt.

SUNDAY, APRIL 20, 1969

730 a.m.

Human Book
10:25 a.m.

623

Sunday School
Le The Divine

Morning Worship
outh Fellowship

Revival Hour

Sacred Concert. by
Choral Group

ACTIVITIES

Tue., April 22 -

730 panna

Thur, April 24

at 730) pam
Chor practice

7:31

High sen

Church Council meets

Mid-week Service

8:30 pam.

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GOD

Supt. Earl Bucher

Supply Minister -
Rev Burris Moore

Church

afonn
School

Worship

r venine Worship

Monday, 7:30, Brotherhood

church basement.
eae. with
a 73

meets in

meets Rachel Floor

Thursday 7su lrayer
Henry Hackworth

Meeting Leader

TALMA
LNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garret Phillips, PastBill Rathbun, Sup’

Sunday School
Worship Service
MYF

9:30 a.m.

10:40 a.m.

6:30 p.m.

shale

Whitcomb Sets

Temperance
Week April 20-26

Gov. Edgar D. Whit-
comb has proclaimed Apr.
20-26 as Youth Temper-
ance Education Week.

The proclamation read:
WHEREAS: the Woman &#3

Christian Union of Ind-
lana sponsor the Youth

Temperance Council and

wholeheartedly support
the programof the Youth

Temperance Education

Week; and

WHEREAS :to fulfill the

requirements will do

everything in its power
to educate youth of the

danger of the use of al-

cohol, tobacco, and nar-

cotics; and
WHEREAS : every citizen

of Indiana should become

aware of the problems in
their communities and
should do everything in
their power to help ed-

ucate the youth;
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Ed-

gar D. Whitcomb, Gover-

nor of the State of Ind-

iana, do hereby proclaim
the week of April 20-26,
1969 as

YOUTH TEMPERANCE EDU-

CATION WEEK in Indiana.
In testimony whereof,

I have hereunto set my
hand and caused to be

affivyed the great deal

of the state of Indiana,
at the capitol, in the

city of Indianapolis,
this 7th day of Februa-

ry 1969.

Rebekah Circle

The Rebekah Cicle from

the Center United Meth-

odist Church met Tues-

day evening, April 8, at

the church.
Plans were discussed

to attend the first an-

nual meeting of the Hun-

tington District of the

W.S.C.S. to be held May
14 at the Scottish Rite

Cathedral in Ft. Wayne.
Discussion was also held

on several group proj-
ects.

Mrs. Dwight Grubb pre-
sented the lesson on

&quot the Now Prophets&quot;.
Delicious refreshments

were served to eleven

members.

Mission Group
Meets At Church

The Olive Bethel Mis-

sionary Society met

Thursday afternoon at

the church. The meet-

ing was opened with the

&quot; Best&quot; There

eight members and
two children present.

Devotions, &quot;Shadow

and Palms of the Cross&quo

was piven by Mrs. Al-

bert Duke. Prayer was

given by Helen Cox. Roll

call was answered with

“My Favorite Bible Char-

acter.&quot;
Lesson on--&quot;The Prob-

lems of the Southeast

Asian Countries&quot; was

Lawn Fertilizer
WEED AND FEED AT THE SAME TIME

Custo Far Servi
DAVID BRADWAY, Manager

Ph. 893-4033

presented by Mrs. Chas.
White including the

Philippines, Burma, In-
donesia, N. Vietnan,

and other. There are

churches in the Philip-
Pines, but the doors to

Christianity have been
shut in other countries.

The rest of the after-
noon was spent in need-
lework and the meeting

was closed by Rev. Duke.

Brethren
Fellowship Meets

Viola Harlan wasMrs.

hostess for the April
meeting of the Women&#39;

Fellowship of the Church
of the &#39;rethren.

Devotions were read
from Proverbs by Mrs.

Pauline Ryman. Mrs. Ry-
man also presented the

lesson on “Living Hands”
how one can keep busy
and help others to ov-

ercome worry and idle-

ness. The hymn, &quot;“Li

ing for Jesus&quot was sung

by the group, and pray-
er was given.

After the business me-

eting was conducted, an

auction was held.

Refreshments were ser-

ved at the close of the

meeting.

—

Supper guests of Mrs.

Russel Mathias Thurs-

day evening were Mr.

and Mrs. Preston Peeb-

les and children of near

Wabash and Mr. and Mrs.

Glenn Hollenback and

family of near Sharps-
ville.

REMI

filing mortgage

Forms

May 5, 1969 is the last day for

may be obtained at our

bank for that purpose.

Farmers State Bank
Mentone

NDER

exemptions.

Mentone Fire Department

Carry-Out

FISH FRY

rie CHICK to
SATURDAY, APRIL 19

Mentone Fire Station
4 p.m. - 7 p.m.

LAST FISH FRY UNTIL FALL

814 MAIN STREET

up-to-the minute knit shirts

all sizes

$3 to $6

press.

$3 to $6

WELCO HE

B&amp STORE

MEN & BOYS WEAR

KEEP COOL WITH COLOR

Biggest selection of bright new

Shorts to suit every man and boy

All sizes and colors. Permanent

Let us help you with your select-

ions of clothes for sports and

casual wear.

Open Friday Evenings

ROCHESTER

for



FARM
Kosciusko SWCD District

Forms Auxiliary
Delbert

were

MT
«

and Mrs.

Rochester,

puests of the Kosciusko

Co. Soil and Water Con-

servation District at a

recent meeting, at which

an auyiliary was tormed.

Mrs. Hunter, state cha-

irman for the ladies

auyiliary, outlined the

steps for forting, an

auyiliary. Mr. Hunter

is state SWCD treasurer.

Officers of the newly

tormed auxiliary are

Mrs. Mvcon Metzeer, chim.

Mrs. kill Dalton, vice

ehm., and Mrs. Phil beer

secy.-lreas.

Fourteen supervisors
office personnel and

puests attended the

Hunter,

and

TEL roe

Plant XL economy

grade for th same

big bred-in yiel po-

tential. Yet the
offer a big saving

an your seed.

AKRON 893-3642

Lester White
R-R. 5. ROCH ER 223-5474

reviewing, the

calendar ot

for the coming
Plans were made

Oliver and McClure

Conservation Camps to

be held in July.
Ten new cooperators,

Joe Kintzel, Merl Gib-

so: and Wallace Aneglin
of Harrison Twp., Leroy

Norris, tranklin, Marcus

Frieden, Lake; Thurl

Metzper, Jackson; Dal-

ton-Miller Corp., Wayne3
Dennis Johnson, Etna3

Virpinia Shepherd, Mon-

roe, and John C. Yoder,

Jefferson, were named.

‘Two  proup pro jects

were approved. They are

Williamson Group: Geo.

Williamson and William

Fnpleberth, Washington
Iwp., and the McSherry

Proup? Fred and Anges
Surpuv, John Shirey,

Esta Hutfer, Raymond
khoss, Minnie Grubbs and

Steve MeSherry, Harri-

meetings
proposed

events

years

for

SOn.e

The nest meeting, will

May at the Conser-
office at 518 So.

St., Warsaw.

by
vation

buftalo

NE-AKRON

April 17,

NEWS

1969

Mobile Homes

and

Travel Trailers

LOWMAN’S CORNER

You don’t need any “pull”
to get good service from

this bank
Whoever you are, and whatever your

banking need, you can turn to us with the
ussurance that we will respond with our one,

uniform standard of service
.

our best.

y

A a ONE
a,

Phone 893-7023

CHANGE
ECE

AKRON.LINDIANA

Spring Brings Pet Problems

Lafayette, Ind. Where

pets are concerned sp-

ring and pleasant days
tend to invite problems
not as prevalent during
the winter months.

As people begin
work outside more, they
allow their dogs, cats,

or other pets greater
freedom. Ard, the pets
themselves enjoy being

out more. But neighbors
do not always appreciate

this, for pets may romp

or dig in their yard or

flower beds, causing
damage.

If you own a pet, you

have the responsibility
of keeping the pet with-
in the confines of your
own property, remind

Purdue University exten-

sion veterinarians. And

though most of your

neighbors may also be

pet owners or lovers,

you may have some who

are note

Furthemore,
ring a number

simply become loste

For owners give pets
more outdoor Freedom and

then do not watch them

closely. Consequently,
pets tend to wander or

stray.
Pets

likely

to

each

of
sp-

pets

also are more

to contact in-
fectious diseases dur-

ing, spring and summer

as they associate with
other animals, Distem-

per and hepatitis are

two diseases commonly
spread among animals in

early spring. Vaccina-
tion can prevent these

diseases in pets. Dis-

cuss a program of disease

prevention with your
veterinarian and see

that your pet has the

prescribed inoculations
before becoming exposed.

Lastly, the incidence
of rabies also tends to

increase during spring
and summer as pets come

into contact with one

General Spends
$38 Million

General Telephone of
Indiana spent $38 mill-

ion on construction of

new facilities in 1968,
according to the comp-

any&#3 annual report to

shareowners.
The construction pro-

gram included 995 miles
of cable representing

234,000 miles of wire,
completion of six new

central office switching
centers, Start of work

on three others, and ma-

jor equipment additions
to numerous eristing

switching centers.

KOT

Y

another and with wild-

life. So, aboveall, be

sure that your pet is

vaccinat.ed each year for

rabies. And remember,
all animals are possible
subjects of the disease,

not just dogse

DID YOU KNOW?

James L. Perry, 12,
Mentone, has been grant-

ed junicr membership in
the American Angus Ass-

ociation at St. Joseph,
Missouri, announces

Lloyd D. Miller, secre-

tary.
This rew junior memb-

ership entitles the mem-

ber to register pure-
bred Angus at regular
membership rates and to

the privileges of the

Association until the

This is who
to see for

This is who
to see fora

goo deal
on auto
insurance. on life and

homeowners
insurance.

Se him now!

Cc BH BAUSCHKE
m9 West sth St,

Rochester, Indiana

STATE FARMS

imsuRance

STATE FARM INSURANC COMPANIES
Home Offices: Bloomington. Ulinois

junior members are eli-

gible to convert to

lifetime memberships in
the Association.

There were 223 young
people in the United
States to receive jun-

ior memberships last
month.

SUBSCRIBE

TODAY

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

Join the thousands of

corn growers who have

discovered that PIONEER

is the TOP hybrid...
when it comes to produc-
ing the TOP income. A

good selection of varieties

is still available.

Mentone

Stock Yards
Mentone 353-4225

DeVeri “Monte
Sidmey 839-2448

ae aa
SEED CORN

INTRODUCING

Lown Mower Sales & Service
BUY DURING APRIL AND $ $ SAVE

Ron’s Gara
ALSO, 100 Ib. WATER SOFTNER SALT, $2.00

Phone 893-4576

Gas For Less

see

SUC om elie lee wee. c) te ae

ya
Get Rea For Sprin

CHECK TRACTOR AND IMPLEMENT TIRES

AVOID COSTLY BREAK DOWN TIME

REPAIR AND REPLACE NOW

Beall Tire Shop
606 N. Main Rochester Ph. 223-3606



REA

FOR SALE

FOR SALE: Low cost steel roof panels
beep corrgation, 22 gauge and up,

20& to 40 Easy to construct: Live.
stock, Hay ani Machinery Sheds.

LEE NORRIS
Construction and Grain Co.

miles west of Mentone 353-4365
353-458)

4AT/Ac

FOR SALE: Pansy plants ready to be
planted, vegetables and flower seeds

Red, pink and yellow cannas now
ready.

MARKLEY&#39;’S GREENHOUSE
502 No. Broadway Mentone

3/27 /xe

FOR SALE Blue Spruce. White
Spruce, Scotch Pine, Douglas Fir.

Dig your own, $2.50 each. Also potted
meading yews

SMILEY’S PINE FARM
‘2 mile east of Tippecanoe

4Al7/Ne

FOR SALE: Walnut drop leaf table

EVA MCcHATTON
893-4983
4/3/xc

Akron

FOR
$1v0

SALE

Used
Used 21&q Color Tv.

tereo Record Players $2

DOERING’&#39;S
Akron

FOR SAL
SEED OATS: Certified Jaycees and
certified Clintford. High quality, High

yield, High test weight, High germin-
ation. Please call before 7 or after 6.

HUGH WILDERMUTH
Macy (219) 382-329)

4A1T/p
ee

AKRON TRAILER SALES
Authorized Coachman Dealer.

and used trailers 13 - 28 feet.
893-4135 or 893-4813.

xe
LL

SON OR DAUGHTER Boing to col-
lege? If you want to give your studentthe very best. give an ADLER type-writer for graduation. This is a giftthat will be used and appreciated for

many years. The new A fully
electric compact typewriter will be

here in time for graduation and you
Ket quality at catalog prices plus local

service guarantee. Also adding mach-
ines and office furniture. For infor-

mation or repair service call 223-3653
Mentone area residents may cali

353-2985 during the day or Bill Reed
at 353-4022 after p.m.

LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
9th St., Rochester 223-3683

New
Phone

He
913 E

FOR S
: 600 bales Ist

alfalfa, crimped.

GEORGE CUMBERLAND
Siz miles N.E. of Akron Call

plu or on Saturday. 893-8192.

cutting

after

BULK GARDEN
seeds from

varieties for

COOPERS DEPT, STORE
Mentone

SE

Askrow
this area

Fresh

popular

RUMMAGE SALE
Saturday, April 26, 9 a.m. to 2 p.m

Lunch and food will be served
Lovated at the

Athens United Methodist Church
4/10 738

FOR S

freezers
Used chest

and up

L and upright
$50

DOERING’S
Akron 893

4/373
-_—

FOR SALE: John Deere 290 corn
planter with side dise fertilizer at-
tachments.

FRANK CUMBERLAND
Ko1 Claypool

-

Phone Burket 491-

4/IT/2p.
i

GL SUGGESTION for the Braduate
Pomable TV set, starting at $74.95

Would be nice for a college-bound
student

AKER&#39;
& APPLIANCE

353-1685,
1/10/xe

ES

FOR SALE: DeKalb seed com. XL 45
and NL. 66 varities. Also Sudax andalfalfa.

LESTER WHITE
Call Rochester 223-5474

3/20/1106
ee

KEEP carpets beautiful
steps of a busy family.
Lustre. Rent electric

8

JEWELRY
Mentone

pite foot-
Buy Blue

shampooer $

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

4T/0¢
I

FOR SALE: Push-up Trailer Camp-
ers. Travel Trailers, Truck Toppers,Truck Campers. North of Akron. onRoad 19 to road sv0, West miles

or South of Mentone on Road 19
to read S00

BRYANT CAMPER SALES
Mentone EL 3-2404

4/3/10p

A PORTABLE STERFO starting at
$49.95 would make a nice graduation
gift and would be especially nice for

a college-bound student.

BAKER&#39;S
JEWELRY & APPLIANCE

Mentone 353-1685,
4/10/xe

BIX STRIPPER -

means little or no

DAY HARDWARE
kron

Slow evaporation
odor

4/lT/1c

N. better corn hybrids for higher
yields and faster dryin; No increase

in price. 20% commission to all farm-
vrs who come to seedhouse

THOMAS HOWAT
Francesville, Indiana 567-2611

4/3730

ORDER YOUR SEEDS NOW: Full
line of certified beans, oats, and small
seeds. Also chemicals and fertilizers.
Try our spreading service.

OXY CHEMICAL co
Burket 491-3195

3/27/%e
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FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Trailer space.

SENFF TRAILER COURT
Mentone

A/IT/xe

BIOWELL MOBILE HOME SALES
AND COURT. Mo! homes, space
rentals, large lots, good selection of

used mobile homes 8’, 10°, 12° wide.

PHONE 693-4895

HELP WANTED

MAN OR WOMAN to_ supply Con-
sumers with Rawleigh Products. Can

earn $6 weekly part-time, $150 and
up full time. Write Burrell W. Sayer,

803° Shewanoe Dr., Pendleton, Ind-
tana 46064

A/IT/3¢

SAWMILL HANDS (handle/stack
lumber); STUDENTS (energetic/

relic ble males for summer employ-
ment) Good wages and liberal bene-

fits.
PIKE LUMBER CO.

Akron

A/1T/20

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: Our 22 acre farm home
3 miles south of Mentone on road 19
and \2 mile east. Financing available.

LEO C. VALENTINE
Mentone, Ind. 46539 - Phone 353-4945

4/17/1c

THANK YOU SERVICES
CARD OF THANKS: We would like

to thank all the neighbors and friends
who made grief of the loss of
our mother easier to bear. A special
thanks for your prayers, and
comforting words, May Mess

esch one of you.

.
food

God

Doug Simpson and Famit.
Larry Simpson and Fami

Ante

THANK YOU: I wish to thank all
my friends, the ministers, and church

organizations for their gifts, cards
and prayers while I was in the hospi -
tal

Mes. Jay Emahiser
ANT/[e

IN MEMORY

In loving memory of John F.
whe passed away April 21,

The Go&#39;d
uzo today

unspoken

Conner
968.

Gate stood open year
and with our farewells

you gently passed away.

All to curselves we think of him
We think of the things he used to sayWe think of him in every way

Sometimes we cry. sometimes we

him all
we give to

the while.
we think of

oulin’ clasp his
What

ans

His kindly face to see. To hear his
roice

his smile as in
used to be

are treasures no

the

Memories
steal,

-

Death is a heartache
Nothing can heal

Some may forge:
kone

But we

how
To all

Cherish
never

The

they

one can

him now that he&#3

shell

long.
who still

them
know

heartaches
aren&#39

remember no matter

have
with

their children,
care. for you

till

there.
you find that

Sadly missed by his
Mrs, Harold E.
Rod and

parents Mr. and
Conner - srothers,

Dean and Sister ~~ Indy
AAT/AD

NOTICE

NOTICE: Federal and state income
taxes prepared. Call for appointment.

HOWARD ALDERFER
Mentone 352-3924

1/30/12¢

REAL ESTATE

in the north
bath,

3 Bedroom frame home
part of Akron. Coal furnace,
$4,400.00

bath3 Bedroom w/shower,
Coal heat

home,
$4,900.00.

5 Bedroom home on 2 acres in Disko.

3 Bedroom home with xas heat, car
Rarage. In Denver.

2 Bedroom cement block cottage with
oil heat East side of Beaver Dam

Lake.

Nice building site. 24 lots by Akron
News office.

79 acres of bare ground east of Gilead

Nice bedroom home with closed front
porch, hardwood floors, oil furnace,

2 car garage, on 4 or 5 acres 3%
iles north of Akron.

113 acres west of Akron on SR 14.

FOR SALE: Six-room house on small
acreage 6 miles southwest of Men-

tone. Cash or contract Reply Box
“eAkron/Mentone News, Akron,

Indiana 46910.

4/172
i

FOR SALE ‘our-bedroom house in
Mentone New gas furnace. Carpeted
living room and bath.

Call MENTONE 353-4131
4/3/xc

=

Buy now, build later.
uilding lots south on SR 19,

west on SR 114 and 5 acres with 500
feet of lake frontage on Mud Lake.
All can be bought on contract, $25
down and $25 a month.

HENRY HARTMAN
893-7127

4AT/3e

Akron

USE

Ak

mt NEW
ADS

THEY

GET

RESULTS

3

garage,
tract.

ome, coalh heat, 1 car
Priced to sell. Cash or Con-

2 bedroom summer cottage on north
side of Beaver Dam Lake. Nice largelot. °

Several nice lots on

north of Sidney
Sellers Lake

Bedroom home with 2 baths, carpet-
ed living room and dining room, car
Garage, fenced in back yard, oil heat,
fully insulated. nice large front porch’

corner lot.

TINKEY
INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

AKRON 893-4713

REAL ESTATE
About 78 acres with a 3

modern home and
near Macy.

bedroom
good buildings,

152 acres with 2 sets of buildings,
ood land. South of Rochester.

One acre with 3 bedroom, one floorhome near Athens.

2 bedroom almost new brick home
with some ground, near Talma.

112 acres good land Rochester Twp.
5 acres with good 3 or 4 bedroom

andhome good outbuildings North
of Akron.

Jetteries Agency
1007 Main St, Rochester
Ph. 223-6111 or 223-3303

WELL ORILLING and Dalring of
two, three and four inch wells. Water

systems for sale. Fully insured

ROY SANER @ SONS
Akron Phone 893-4815

SAW FILING &a TOOL GRINDING
“Everything Sharpened But A DuMemory,&qu

NEIL KUHN
§0T E. Rochester St Akron, Ind.

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE
- Locallyowned at Rochester. Septic tank anddry well service. We install and repair

BOB RICHARDS
K ‘h,

Ph.. 223-5845

LEGAL NOTICE

Notice To Maintenance Contractors

Netice is hereby given that sealed
proposals for the construction of cer-

uin highway improvements as des-
cribed below will be received hy the
Indiana State Highway Commission

al_ its offires in’ the jana State
Idin Room 1313

Indiana, “until 19:00
Standard Time on the 22nd day

of April,
.

when all proj
iN

he &quot;publ opened
immediately thereafter, in the Cafe-

teria in the basement of the Indiana
State uttiee Buiding, 1 N Senate
Avenue, lidianapolis, Indiana.

Contract No. M-8006 - Isids are invited
on Replace with cone. slabs in) the

BO eB Gr Gas eHow NEE

Fulton & Adams Counties - 0.9 mi
north of SRL 11 on SR19 in Fulton
County, 46 mi, erst Geneva on

SRL 1G in Adal County.

Tans and proposals may be examin-
ed at the Office of the :

Highway Comm ion

Office Tuilding, Room
polis, Indiana.

in

1313,

Intiana State

—

Highway Commission

Notice Yo Traffic Contractors

hereby give that sealed
for the construc ot

hixchway inrprovements

Indiana State Highway Com-
ts offices in the Indiana

‘e Buildi Room
t

until 10:0)
ime on the

April, 1969, when all
be pubicly opened and

.
immediately thereafter,

the

Office 1

Indianapol

ai of
Indiana State

N. Senate Ave.,
it na,

Contract No. T-7994 - [ids
invited on Traffie +

ization in the LaPorte
the following:

FULTON COUNTIES - US 35,
(Heaton Sty & SI (Culver St)

(8. Jet.)

-

Knox, S35, (Heat-
on Sto v

x

US
1

St. in Knox.
Ind

& SR 14. 25 (oth Sty -

Project No. is 8763.

nal

District on

Rochester.

Plans and proposals may be exam-

the Office of the Indiana
State Highway Comm
State Office U

i

Indianapol:s,

Indiana State

Oliv Bethel News

Mr. and Mrs.
Smith and Mr. and Mrs.
Richard Coplen spent
Easter Sunday in Marion.

Mrs. Ted Rose, Mark
and Karen, of Liberty

Mills spent Friday with

Highway Com
4

Ernest

MEN WANTED
SAWMI HAN Gandte 1 stack lumber)

for STUDENTS (energetic, re-

employment.)
We have opening
liable males for summer

T-Li Accident, Surgical, Sick,ife, Health,
‘

urgical
k

Hospit
2- Paid Holidays, Vacstions.

APPLY: at office week days or Saturday AM.

PIK LUMB (O. IN
AKRON,

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Coy
and Helen.

Mr. andMrs. Lee Marsh
spent Sunday afternoon
with Mrs. Myrtle Smith

and Mr. andMrs. Maurice
Smith of Kewanna.

Mr. and Mrs. Omer Le-
ininger, Mrs. Von Leach

and sons, Mr. and Mrs.
Howard Bunch and family

of Edwardsburg, Mich.,
Dora Leininger of Chi-
cago, Mr. and Mrs. Har-

Ty Overmeyer of Roch-
ester, Mr. and Mrs. Da-

vid Leininger and fami-
ly were Easter dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Terry Leininger and da-
ughter of Rochester.

Mr. and Mrs. Doc Haz-
lett} of Marion and Mr.

and Mrs. Lawson Brunton
of Morrocco were Sunday

dinner guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Walter Safford.

Mr. and Mrs.

Ooley and daughters,
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Baker
and daughters, Mr. and
Mrs. Clifton Ooley and
Mrs. Roy Ooley of Bour-
bon were Easter Sunday

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Floyd Cox and family.

Mr. andMrs. Paul Tri-
ddle and Mrs. Gordon
Harold of Anderson, Mr.

and Mrs. Paul Bacon,
Jeff, Terry and Tim and

Mrs. Elmer Gephart of
Ft. Wayne were Easter
Sunday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Russell
Lacon.

Mr. and Mrs. Philip
Carr and

-

family spent
Wednesday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. David Lein-
inger and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Lester
Kratzer of Kokomo spent

Friday evening withMrs.
bill Kratzer and Bryan.

Mr. and Mrs. Charles
and family of
Lake spent Sun-

day evening withMr. and
Mrs. Richard Coplen.

Mr. and Mrs. Steve
Kerby, Barbie and Susie

of Galveston, Mr. and
Mrs. Steve Bell, Larry
and Penny of Rochester,
Mr.and Mrs. Larry Bash-

am and Cindy of Misha-
waka, Mr. and Mrs. Bill

McKenzie and children
of Claypool, Mr. and
Mrs. Jesse Cox, Mr. and
Mrs. Tom Snavely and
Cora of Wabash spent
Easter Sunday with Mr.

and Mrs. Paul Coy and
Helen.

Mr. and Mrs. Doin
Smoker spent Sunday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs.
Lee Marsh.

Roper

Offe

3-Liberal Overtime

INDIANA



Metal structures sup-—

porting television ant-

ennas should be well

grounded, Purdue Un-

iversity extension-

agricultural engineers
caution, as an antenna

can bea lightning trap.
Install a lightning
arrestor on your lead-in

cable and ground ite

DO B

UNTIL YOU SEE

WILLIAMSON’S

NEW

“FI I ON

Meats the home

Adds mesture

Ia water

1

2.

3. Costs the home

4 Memeves

moisture

in sommer

Electr esicaity
ceans ths air

ESTAR EC tea

KAR GAS CO.

Akron 893-4331
O12, 68— The Wilhamsoa Ca., Cinti., Ohio

/HEY KIDS!

Let’s Whistie While We Eat!

We’re open for the season and

WE’RE GIVING WHISTLES

with our good cones, shakes, malts, and all the other good
Freezer Fresh products

Something new this year!
We have sandwiches.

P.S. Mom mighi be mad about the whistle, but it’s our way of

showing our appreciatiom to the kids.

FREEZER FRESH DAIRY BAR
JUNCTION 14 and 114, AKRON

TO ATTEND
continued from page 1

who teaches social stud-

ies at the high school.

The students were se—

lected on the basis of

general academic exycel-

lence and a demonstrat-

ed interest in govern-
ment.

The conference, spon-
sored by Indiana Sena-

tor Birch Bayh, is san-

ctioned by the Indiana

Secondary School Prin-

cipals Association.
The students will

spend a full day at Ben

Davis High School in In-

dianapolis hearing talks

by and asking questions”
of Senator Bayh and four

other leaders in Ameri-

can government: Mrs.

Virginia Mae Brown, In-

terstate Commerce Comm-

ission; Mr. Joseph Fla-

tehford, Administrator,
Peace Corps; Mr. Patri-

ck Kennedy, Administra-

tor, VISTA$ and Mr. Ro-

bert McCloskey, Deputy
Assistant Secretary for

Public Affairs, Depart-
ment of State.

Each high school prin-
cipal in Indiana has

been invited to send

three students and a

teacher to the confer-

ence. At 10 a.m. each

of the puests will make

a brief statement to an

assembly of the students.

Then the students will

be divided into four

proups and will rotate

amonp the four guests.
Senator fPayh will make
brief visits to each of

the classroom sessions

desipned to permit stu-

dents to ask questions
about current affairs

and government service.

Senator Bayh said that

bh burpose of the con-
erence 1S to expose

young, people to respon-
sible and dedicated go-

vernment leaders for the

dual purpose of inform-

ing them and encourag-

ing them to devote at

least a portion of their

lives to the service of

their communities, their

state, and their nation.”

Open » Tuesday, W

i Open Friday, Saturday and Sunday 11 a.m. to 10 pm

and T ll am. te 9 pm.

Akron Board
Hears Street

Complaints

A group of residents

of Walnut Street attend-
ed Tuesday night&#39 Akron

town board meeting and

protested the narrowness

of their street. They
said that grocery trucks

getting into the alley
are forced to back over

sidewalks, causing dam-

age both to the walks
and to the tree lawns.

Also discussed was the

Matter of group insur-

ance for the town em-

ployees.
Joe Bidwell requested

an additional street

light inthe east trail-

er court, and the matt-

er waS taken under ad-
visement.

Henderson Named
Mid-West Mer.

Hartsville,South Car-

olina--James L. Hender-

son has been elevated to

midwest manager at Sono-

co Products Company,ac-
cording to R. B. White,
vice president - pro-

duction.

Henderson,
assistant to the mid-

west manager, replaces
H. M.Byrcd who was trans-

ferred to the corporate
headqua: ters in 1968 and

named assistantvicepres-
ident - production. Mr.

Henderson will continue
to be located at the com-

pany&#3 Akron, Indiana,
plant.

Since joining Sonoco

in 1938, Henderson has
also served as branch

plant manager at Long-
view, Texas ;Munroe Falls,
Ohio; and Akron, Ind-

lana.
He isa native of Harts-—

ville, South Carolina,
and he holds a degree in

industrial electrical

engineering.
A. U. S. Navy veteran,

Henderson is a member of

the Akron(Ind.) Masonic

Lodge, the Rochester

(Iind.) Elks Lodge, and

the Mizpa Shrine Temple
in Fort Wayne.

Founded in 1899, Son-

oco Products Company is

a major manufacturer of

paper, paper products,
and plastic items. So-

noco operates 23 plants
in the United States,
with subsidiary con-

panies located in Can-

ada, Mexico, and Down-

ingtown, Pennsylvania.

fromerly
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Elementary Music Program Presented

The highlight of Wed-

nesday night&#39; Mentone-

Talma PTA meeting was a

program of music pre-
sented by elementary

students.
Dressed as robins,

rabbits, ducks, balloons
and otther fanciful crea-

tures, the children were

presented by their tea-

cher, Marilyn Yohey*
In addition to group

numbers by each.of the

classes, the following
children sang soloes or

participated in special
numbers:

Jackie Secrist, Shar-

on- Surface, Jamie Roll-

ings, Cindy Norris, Her-
bie King, Tommy Hollo-

way, Mary Jameson, Greg
Utter, Todd Montel, Ken-

neth Hedington, Mitchel

Orcutt, Daniel Tibbits,
Todd Anglin, Jimmy Pet-

ersor, Lori Baum, De-

anna Welch, Denise Ed-

wards, Tammy Mallott and
Tim Montel.

Also, Annette Reich -

ert, Jeanine Anglin,
Barbara Dunnuck, Charles

Hurd, Tim Stokes, and

Kerry Goshert.

Also, Tammy Stavedahl,
Craig Morris, Frances

Hackworth, Janet Peter-

son, Chris Vogel, Kirk

Robinson, Derek Anglin,
and Jeff Crissinger.

Also, Bryan Welch,
Cindy Yeiter, Cindy Jor-

dan, Fanny Hurd, Mary
Feth Anglin, Andy Knoop,

Crystal Ross, Teresa

Bentley, Jackie Walton,

Rhonda Brown, Tim How-

ard, Greg Kindig, Jay
Sechrist, and rrad Clev-—

eland.
Also,

Ryan Williams,
Rogers, Chris Miller,
Bill Creighton, Bill

Hardesty, Reita Murcia,
and the narrator, Sandra

Good.

CALENDAR

MONDAY, APRIL 21
Mentone OES will meet

at 7:45 p.m. in the Ma-

sonic Temple.

THURSDAY, APRIL 24

Senior Citizens carry-

in dinner at Methodist

Church Annex, Akron, 12

noon.

Senior Citizens
To Be Honored

The Senior Citizens
of the Akron community

will be the honored gu-
ests at a special pro-

gram planned in their

honor Thursday, April
24, at the anner of the

Akron United Methodist
Church. The Akron Wo-

man&#3 Club will host the

affair and will provide
transportation for any

one desiring it.

The covered dish din-

ner will be served at

12 noon. The meat, cof-
fee and rolls will be

furnished by the club.

Terry Snipes,
Chris

for infants...

for toddlers...

VI-
LIQUID
for older children...

VI-DAYLIN®
CHEWABLES

VI- VITAMIN
goo tastin suppleme for

childre of all ages

VI-DAYLIN® DROP

from the makers of SIMILAC® infant Formulas

HARRI 2 DRUGS

|

Akron

|

KENDALL’S @
CENTER CUT

Loi Pork Chop 79
COUNTRY STYLE

Ribs
7 INCH LOIN END

Roast
ECKRICH SLICED

Bologn

lb 49

l 59

lb 69
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TVSC teachers ask new pay rate

Members of the Tippe-

canoe Valley Classroom

Teachers Association,

represented by Glen Pet-

tv, spokesman; Bill Da-

vis, co-spokesman3 Phil

Pratt, LaDonna Rader,

Marna Reidel, Trella

Tombaugh, and Forst Dun-

nuck, attended Monday

night&#39; meeting of the

TVSC board and present—
ed a proposed salary

schedule that would in-

crease the present pay

roll by approximately
$50,000, The board dis-

cussed the proposal at

length, finally tabl-

ing it for discussion at

a special meeting to be

held April 28.

The increases

raise the pay
teachers with

degrees in an attempt

to elevate this portion
of the pay scale.

Awide variety of bus—

-ness was discussed by
the board in a session

that did not end until

3 asm. Tuesday morning.
A standing room crowd

was present to hear Mr.

James Besson, Harrison

township, read the fol-

lowing message from the

“two-school&quot; group?

&quot;This group that I

speak for tonight are a

part of the 1828 people
that voted last May 7th

to keep a two high sch-

ool Tippecanoe Valley
School District. That

referendum was fair and

legal, and its outcome

is an established corn-

erstone of the wishes

of a large majority of

the people of this dis-—

trict. We appreciate
that youhave all agreed

to abide by it. We a-

wait and expect its ful-

filment.
“We do not come here

tonight to harass you

or to heckle youe We

come ‘to commend youon

the job you have done

and you are doing. We

are not suspicious of

you, nor do we distrust

you. We do not expect

you to be perfect. We

concede that you must

know More about the dis~-

trict business than we

do. Your accomplish-
ments and dedication to

your task pleases uS.

&quot; us to come here

every board meeting

night in numbers like

this would be only to

persecute you. We have

no such intentions. We

deem it unfair and un-

just to the board and to

the district to take up

your time that you need

to complete your work,

and get home at a reas—

onable hour. None of us

ean work efficiently at

would

for the

Masters

late, late hours, and we

certainly do not ask

this of you.

&quot believe that a

staff of contented and

adquately paid teachers

contributes more to ed-

ucation than the type

of buildings in the dis—

Mentone Hydrant
To Be

Mentone hydrants will

be flushed Friday eve-

ning, April 25, accord-

ing to water commission-

er Harry Sullivan. He

had planned to do it

last Friday night but

had to change plans be-

cause of the storm.

trict.
“Thank you. gentlemen,

for your time.

At. the conclusion of

the reading of this mes-

sage, the group left.

Bids for relocatable

Cont. on back page

CANDID CAMERA visits

Importance of Being Earnest,&quot; the

ing readied for presentation by

AY.
40

~, AV.
Yo2 OY

flr Ato

lt. fereD aor.

Mentone Youth League
Set For Summer Activity

Plans for this sum-

mer&#39; Mentone Youth Lea-

gue activity are shaping

up, according to Jerry
Secrist, Youth League
president. He said that

play will begin May 21.

Secrist also announced

a work day to be held

Saturday afternoon, Apt.
26, at 12:30 p.m. At

that time the signs will

be placed and the play-
ground equipment will

be installed.
He noted that addition-

al lights have been in-

stalled and that the

tennis court will be in-

stalled as soon as the

weather permits, ALSO

rehearsals of “The

play be-

members of

the Mentone speech and drama classes taught
by Mrs. June Erwin.

clude John Romine,

Cast members shown in-

Terry Hammer,

ber and Susan Tibbets.

LuAnn Sar-

Akron Names Girls State Delegates

Local sponsoring or-

ganizations will send

Lisa Lewis, daughter of

Mr. and Mrs. James Lew-

is, to Hoosier Girls

State this year as a

Jane Wildermuth

representative of Akron

High School.
Her alternate will be

Jane Wildermuth, daugh-
ter of Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Wildermuth, R. le

Mentone Girls State Delegates

Kris Hoffer

Story

pee

Rhonda Yazel

on back page

the pavilion will

started this month.

He said the pitching
machine recently pur-
chased has been put into

use and that it is prov-

ing very seccessful.
Seerist expressed his

appreciation to everyone

who donated money for

the new projects being
launched by the Youth

League.

be

Akron Band

Wins First

The Akron High School

band brought home top

honors to their school

and community by winning

a First Class Superior
cating at the state band

contest held Saturday at

the Westview High School

in Topeka.
Akron competed in

Class F for schools with

an enrollment of below

350 student. A One

rating is the highest

rating a band can re-

ceive in the state con-

test.

The Akron band is un-

der the direction of

Robert K. Stonee

Scouts Gather
Trash

On Saturday, a group

of Akron Boy Scouts in-

cluding Keith Powers;

Bob Swope, Kevin Duzen-

berry, Mitchel Harris,

Don Coplen, Danny Cop-

len, Danny Burton, Ran-

dall Hileman, David Ed-

enburn and Scoutmaster

Jack Swope, accompanied
town employees Garlen

Sparks, Harry Norman

and deputy marshal Dick

Alt in picking up trash

along the side ditches

of SR 114 from the town

Limits east approximate
ly three miles. They

reported that 50% of the

cans were beer cans

thrown fromcars and 50%

of the paper was paper

cups. They recovered a

full dump truck load of

trashe

This report belied the

theory that the trash

had all fallen from the

town truck enroute to

the dump.

Burket Sets

Kindergarten
Enroliment

Pre-enrollment for the

1969-70 Kindergarten
class at the Burket sch-

ool will be held in the

school kindergarten room

at 1 p.m. on May 13. In

order to attend Kinder-

garten a child must be

five years of age on or

before August 1, 1969.

Parents will need to

bring their child’s

birth certificate to the

meeting and they will be

asked to fill out an en-

rollment form and health

record. Mrs. Davis, the

school nurse, will be

present to discuss the

school&#39;s health program.



letters on timely,

the writer

Although Arbor Day

was Friday, April 11th,

it still signified this

season of the year when

we all have the opportu-
nity of contributing to

the renewal of one of

America&#39;s greatest nat—

ural resources--TREES --

living, growing organ-

isms which contribute

so much to the environ-

mental well-being of our

community.
Julis Morton once said

“Other holidays reflect

upon the past} Arbor

Day proposes for the

future’.
He who plants a tree

Plants a Hope
Plants a Joy
Plants Peace

Plants Youth

Plants Love

Heaven and earth help
him who plahts a tree

and his work its own

reward shall be.

beautiful old trees

lining, our main streets

are deteriorating badly

and many need to be re-

paired or replaced.
Those people who plant-

ed these trees fifty

yeats ago, did not do

so for themselves alone,

but they planted them

for us. May I urge ea-

ch family in Akron whose

property needs new or

replaced trees to plant
them this spring so that

we, too, not only will

be planting for oursel-

ves today but will be

planting something of

beauty for our poster-

ity. These trees are

one of the assets of

our community which at—

tract people to it. We

all have an obligation
to our community to see

that trees are Kept

planted and growing.
There are those who

would outlaw the plant-
ing of trees in the

tree lawns along state

roads 14and 19 for saf-

ety reasons. They would

require that all trees

in the future be plant-
ed 8 ft. from the curb.

What would Akron be like

with no beautiful trees

along, our main streets?

Let&#39;s plant trees where

they belonp, - In the

tree lawn-and press the

state Highway to manape

the traffic and get
this heavy truck route

out of Akron. By-pass—
es have been built for

smaller towns than Akr-

One

‘Helen Utter

will pot

Camp Out Is Set

Tre Fulton Co.

ers will hold

Spring Campout, April
26-27th at the El-Ro-

Vert Campgrounds in Ta-

Ima. There will bea

potluck supper Saturday

evening in the Recreat-

ion Hall.

All campers in this

area who are interested

in camping with the Ful.

Co. Campers are welcome

and urged to come and

participate in this

first campout of 1969.

Camp-
thei1

Mrs. William (Jennie)
Lytle, 72, Akron, died

at 12:05 p.m. Wednesday
at the Prairie View

Nursing Home in Warsaw

after being a patient
there the past eighteen
months. Death was at-

tributed to complica-—
tions following an il1l-

ness of four years.
Born Sept. 11, 1896 at

Argos, she was the dau-

ghter of Eliza and Art-

imesa Vance.

She married William

(Bill) Lytle Aug. 1,

1913 at Argos, and he

survivese They moved

to Akron 47 years agoe

She was a member of the

Akron Church of God and

the Mothers of World War

Il.

Surviving with her

husband are three daugh-
ters, Mrs. Arthur (Ruth)
Brown, Rochester, Mrs.

James (Helen) Crousore,

Bremen, Mrs. Albert

(Betty) Melton, Traverse

City, Mich.e3 two sons,

Vanee of Akron and Wil-

liam of Chicagos ten

grandchildrens seven

ereat-grandchildrene Ten

brothers and two sisters

preceded her in death.

Funeral services for

Mrs. Lytle were conduct-

ed this afternoon at the

Sheetz Funeral Home with

Rev. J. De Thomason of-

ficiating. Burial was

at Akrone

Miller

Fred Re Miller, 72, Re

5, Rochester, died Sat-

urday afternoon at his

residence of a heart

condition after being
in failing health ten

years.
The son of Henry and

Sarah Alspaugh Miller,

he was born Feb. 21, 18-

97, near Athens e
His

first wife was May Ford

who died in 1921. His

second marriage was to

Carrier Greer on Sept.
21, 1924. She survives.

Mr. Miller was the last

surviving member of a

family of nine children.

He was a former member

of the Rochester police
department and had also

worked on the Fulton Co.

highway department and

as an auto mechanic. He

was a member of the Tal-

ma ConservationClub and

the Eayles Lodge.
Surviving with his wi-

dow are two sons, Ken-

neth, Re 6, Rochester,

and Paul, Mesa, Arize3

five grandchildren and

one great-grandchild. A

son preceded in death.

Funeral services were

conducted Tuesday morn-

ing in Rochester with

Rev. Garrett Phillips
officiating. Burial was

in the Moon cemetery,
south of Rochester.

Rouch

s. Earl Rouch, 76, of

Rochester, died Friday
morning while vacation—

ing in Florida. He was

a former Akron High Sch-

ool principal and was

Fulton County superin-
tendent of schools from

1933 to 1959.

Brown

Mrs. Golda Blanche

Brown, 83, Mentone, died

Saturday morning at the

Prairie View Nursing
Home, Warsaw, where she

had been a patient five

days. She had been in

failing health several

years.
The daughter of James

and Addie Hartman Scott,

she was born Oct. 15,
1885 inSeward Twp., Ko-

sciusko county. She was

a lifetime resident of

the Mentone area. She

married Clarence H. Br-

own on June 22, 1904,
and he survives. She

was amember of the Men-

tone Church of Christ.

Surviving also are a

daughter, Mrs. George
(June) Reed, Jr., Men-

tone two brothers,

Floyd and Frank Scott,

both of Palestine; one

sister, Mrs. Arthur

(Ethel) Ervin, Claypool,
and two grandchildren.

Funeral services for

Mrs. Brown were conduct-

ed Tuesday afternoon at

the King Memorial Home,

Mentone, with Brother

Stanley Day officiating.
Burial was in the Men-

tone cemetery.

Clink

Mrs.

79, So.

Lottie E. Clink,
Whitley, widow

of the late Edward

Clink, died Sunday at

Columbia City after be-

ing hospitalized one

week.
The daughter of Jacob

and Alice Cauffman Shoe-

maker, she was born June

18, 1889 at Claypool.
She moved toSo. Whit-

ley ten years ago from

Silver Lake and was a

member of the So. Whit—

ley United Methodist

Church.
Surviving are

daughters, Mrs. John

(Zeta) Kehler, South

Whitley, Mrs. Edgar (Max-
ine) Biltz, Warsaw; two

sisters, Mrs. P. Ge Wol-

fran, Brownsburg, Mrs.

Glen Walther, Silver

Lake; a brother, Thur-

low Shoemaker, Silver

Lake; seven grandchild-
ren and 21 great-grand-

children.

Funeral services for

Mrs. Clink were conduct-

ed Wednesday at So. Whi-

tley and burial was at

the Graceland cemetery,

Claypools

Morris

Mrs. Florence Ruby
Morris, 56, So. Bend,

died Monday at the Go-

shen hospital.
Mrs. Morris was the

sister of Carl Alderfer

of Mentone. She is also

survived by two sons,

Larry and Lonnie; two

other brothers, Lester,

Rochester, Vern, Misha-

waka; four sisters, Mrs.

Earl Hartman and Mrs.

June Armey, SO. Bend,

Mrs. Walter Clevenger,
Rochester, and Mrs. An-

gela Maraldo, Mishawaka

Funeral services for

Mrs. Morris were conduct—

ed this morning in So.

Bend and burial was this

afternoon in the Rich-

land Center cemetery.

£

Ted Cox as Woody and Marlyn Smith as Sharon

beam

Moon&qu
as

rendition
they rehearse “It&#39;s That Old Devil

in the Broadway hit, “Fin-

ian&#39; Rainbow” which is being presented April

24, 25 and 26 in the Akron High School gym.

Tickets for the play may be purchased as the

school at $1.50 for general admission

$2.00 for reserved seats.

and

Tickets will also

be available at the door.

J.P. Court News

Abe Caldwell, Akron

Justice of the Peace,

reports the following
have appeared in court

recently:
Charles Robbins, Ke-

wanna, speeding, $23.25.
Cecil Adams, Akron,

driving with a suspend-
ed license. He was ap-

prehended twice and on

each occasion his driv-

ing privileges were Ssus—

pended. Each arrest

was for driving with a

suspended license. He

was fined $38.25 and

$43.256
Thomas J. Wagoner,

6, Rochester,

$19.25 for

backing.
Joseph Carlisle, Lees-

burg, was fined for dis-—

regarding a stop sign.

Accident Report
Frank Marsh, 17, Ak-

ron, was uninjured Wed-

nesday morning when his

1962 Chevrolet left the

road and struck a fence

after Marsh fell asleep.
The car veered down the

wrong side of the road

for 200 feet before

striking a fence on the

Vernon Cumberland farm

north of Akron. Damage
to the car was estimat—

ed at $500 and to the

fence at $50. An esti-

mated eight rods of

fence was involved. The

accident is still under

investigation.

Paul Heltzel, 28, R.

2, Akron, was not hurt

last Wednesday morning
when his car rolled on-

to its top after he was

forced to swerve off SR

a
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Re

was fined

improper

19 by acar entering the

highway. The accident

occurred two miles north

of Akronat the T-inter-

section with CR 100 No.

His car went off the

right side of the high-

way, hita General Tele-

phone company pole and

a fence owned by Fred

Senger before flipping
over. Damage was set

at $300 to the car, $50

to the fence, and $25

to the telephone pole
by the sheriff&quot;s depart—
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Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

A new auditorium, capable of seating 3,300
people, will be erected at Winona Lake this

spring and be completed at the opening of the

Assembly program, June 28. &quot;Bill Sunday,
the baseball evangelist, who is chairman of

the. finance committee of the Lible conference,

has promised to make a good-sized contribution

and other large subscriptions have been re-

ceived.
If you want to keep a nice, bright clean

lawn, see Shoemaker before contracting a well.

He runs his well-ring with a gasoline engine.
A Missouri editor refuses to publish obitu-

ary notices of people who while living failed

to subscribe for his paper, and gives this

pointed reason: “People who do not take their

home paper are dead anyway and their passing
away has no news value.&quot;

HOUSECLEANING SPECIALS: Brass Wash Boards,

40¢ value, 29¢; carpet beaters, 25¢ and 10¢3
set of 3, nickel plated flat irons, set, 89¢.

Strong&#39; Sanitary Grocery.
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Weaver have moved into

their new home, the old Valentine property,
which they almost completely changed, and

they ate their first meal there last Monday
evening.

Trustee Whitcomb is busy taking the enumer-

ation of the children and young men and women

between the ages of 6 to 21 years. He says,

Henry township listed 858 pupils last year

and he sees no reason for any shrinkage this

year.
40 YEARS AGO

Miss Winifred Waite of Silver Lake says it

was oneof the buy days for her last Thursday,
April 8, as she celebrated her 18th birthday

and graduated fromthe Silver Lake High School

and was married to Oliver E. Stark of Elkhart

all in the one day.
There will be a mass meeting forall the mem-

bers of the Akron Agricultural Fair Association

at 8 p.m, next Monday in the basement of the

Library to iron out some of the difficulties

that have recently arisen.
Willis Bowen of Kokomo was the week-end guest

of his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bowen.

Last Thursday afternoon the Teels Meat Mar-

ket was sold at public auction to L. I. Bab-

cock of Rochester.

Surveyors of Kosciusko County were busy the

latter part of last week and the first part
of this week surveying the road north of the

three mile stretch of pavement north out of

Akron. The road has been surveyed north to

Sevastopol and then west to the concrete road

leading into Mentone. The Kosciusko County
commissioners are considering the paving of

one of two routes into Akron. One route is

straight south from the Mentone concrete road

to the county line at the Haldeman corner,

northeast of Akron and the other route is the

one that has just been surveyed. No action

has been taken as yet.

.

25 YEARS AGO

Whit Gast reports that the Tom cat he bought

Conve

Gary Groninger of Ak-

ron and two other Van-

derbilt University stu-

dents, Ken Brown of Mo-

bile, Ala. and David

Hayse of Louisville, Ky.,
recently attended the

final two rounds of the

Masters golf tournament

in Augusta, Ga._ One of

the highlights for Gary
and the other two boys
was their meeting and

conversation with the

famous golfer and mill-

ionaire, Arnold Palmer.

The meeting with Mr.

Palmer and his wife was

arranged by Mr. Brown&#39;

grandparents, Mr. and

Mrs. L. C. Brown of Au-

gusta. The boys stayed
at the Brown residence

during the tournament.

Mrs. Ethel Gidley of

Kokomo spent several

days visiting with Mrs.

Charlotte Mathias of

Macy and Mrs. Oliver

Burns of Akron.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Hup-
pert spent Sunday in

Elkhart with her sister

and husband, Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Tompkins,
and her brother and wife,
Mr. and Mrs. Thaddeus

Kriegbaum,.
Miss

Wabash spent the week-

end with her grandmoth-
er, Mrs. Minnie Eber,
and Capt. and Mrs. Wm.

Smith and children.

Mrs. Venus Pratt of

Walkerton, andMrs. Meta

Hoover of Kewanna visit-

ed Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Pratt) last Sunday aft-

ernoon. Mr. Roland Pratt

and Mrs. Phillis Davis

and daughter Debbie, and

Miss Barbara Rousb vis-

ited them on Wednesday.
Sunday dinner guests

Jerry Smith of

ec
Scotia, spent Monday

with Mrs. John Ginder
and daughter and hus-

band, Mr. and Mrs. H.
M. Giles, of Columbia

City.
Capt. andMrs. William

E. Smith and children
of Luke Air Force Base

of Glendale, Ariz., have
arrived in Akron to be

with his parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Ernest Smith

and her grandmother,
Mrs. Minnie Eber. For

several weeks while he

is attending school at

Chanute Air Force Base
in Rantoul, I11., the

family will remain in
Akron and the children

have been enrolled in
school.

Phil Nordman of Roann

was a week-end guest of

David Hoover. On Sunday,

a birthday dinner was

given in honor of David.
Present were Mark Daine,

Phil Nordman, Fred Hoov-
er and Mr. and Mrs. Ray-
mond Hoover. Afternoon

callers were John Hoover

and daughters Pam and

Regina of No. Manchester

and Mrs. Mabel Taylor of

Akron.

Word has been received

of the death of Mary
Hire Barrett, a former

Akron resident and a

graduate of Akron High
School. She lived here

with her grandparents,
Mr. and Mrs. Fletcher

Stoner. Burial was at

Hagerstown on Wednesday.

Seeing that very nice

lady, Mary Leininger,
sitting on her’ front

porch one day last week,
en joying the spring wea-

ther.

Seeing &quot; Swiss Fam-

ily Robinson&quot; movie a-

gainand loving it more,

as did everyone else

there, which proves that

Most people enjoy de-

cent movies.
Kathy Clemans at Ken-

dall&#39;s, always so will-

ing to help carry gro-
ceries, She is so nice.
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&lt;& Akron

PUBLIC SALE
We will sell the following from the Jack Morris and Karl Gast

Estates tat this location % mile north of Akron on Sta‘e Road 19 on

Saturday, April 26, 1969 at 11:00 EST

ANTIQUES

Two reed sofas and two reed chairs; covered couch; chest-of-drawers

with a light marble top; blonde chest; rocker; bedroom suite with

nice chest; four beds; four ladderback chairs, one isa youth chair;

pedistal table; picture frames, all sizes; white marble top table;

mountain goz: head; scool chest; large acid jug; side chair; some

good dishes; &lt;l work cupbooard, solid wood; clock; dresser &

mirror; doll buggy; books of all kinds; records; three iron kettles;

wicker porch set; cream separator; mirrors; hanging lamp.

from Homer Kiser last fall, had kittens some

time last night.
The treasurer of the Northern Indiana Co-op
Association at Mentone is in the county jail

under a $9,000 bond as a result of nine in-

dictments returned by the Kosciusko county
grand jury.

Ralph Young will be heard with the Hoosier

Melody loys on WOWO radio Saturday night.
Claude Billings was one of a class of 25

candidates who received the Knight of Malta of

degree of Elkhart Saturday night.
_Lt. Billy Showalter is spending a furlough

with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Everett Sho-

walter, before going to Florida for further

training. =

Mrs. Ina lTrudige&#39; 80th birthday was the

occasion for an informal gathering of her

friends Wednesday at the Methodist Church where

she has been a.member for 66 years.

of Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Bowen and family were:

Harley Rollins, Patti

Baylis, John Teevan,
Tim Baker, Gloria Arri-

ngton, Sharon Campbell,
Linda Barlow, Terry
Stall and Becky Schoon-

over; all of Grace Col-

lege and Seminary. Part

the group visited

Emerson Burns at_ the

Lutheran Hospital at

Ft. Wayne in the after-

noon. Mr. Burns under-

went back surgery on

Tuesday for a ruptured
disc in his spine.

Mrs. Minnie Eber

returned home from sev-

eral days visit with

Mr. andMrs. Cloise Clay
of Warsaw.

Mrs. C. W. Yeaman and

house guest, Mrs. C. H.

Harshman of Sydney, Nova

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS

Westinghouse automatic washer & dryer; Westinghouse frost-free

refrigerator; kitchen dinet.e set with four chairs; three TV sets;

zverstuffed barrel type couch; love seat; metal 2-drawer cabinet;

three single metal beds, complete; two coffee tables; lots of shelves;

day bed; .wo ironing boards; sofa; library table; desk; wardrobe;

several drop leaf tables; unfinished doors; lots of revere Ware pans;

skillets; pressure cooker; mixers; electric skillets; pans & dishes of

all kinds; several lamps; linens; bedding; drapes; Filter Queen and

”

Electrolux sweepers; flaor polisher; radios; floor lamps; two hand

carpet sweepers; record cabinet; children’s toys; lots of feathers;

rug rags; two record players; all kinds of sewing equipment; lawn

furniture; fruit jars; water heater; two bicycles; some hand tools.

has

10 YEARS AGO
Kent Groninger, son of Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Groninger, has been accepted by the Massuchu-

setts Institute of Technology for the 1959-60

fall term.

Mrs. Loren Sheetz will represent Psi Kappa
Chapter of Kappa Delta Phi sorority Saturday

at the Lake Michigan Regional Convention to

be held in the LaSalle Hotel, So. Bend.
Lt. Donald w Leininger has been assigned

duty with the 5040th Operations Squadron as

Aircraft commander in Anchorage, Alaska.

AUCTIONEER’S NOTE: This collection includes lots of small items
Nobile Homes

not menticned.

and

Travel Trailers

LOWMAN&#39; CORNER

Phone 893-4260

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS ‘TERMS: CASH

LUNCH SERVED

MR. & MRS. TOM GAST

Everett Rookstool, Auctioneer State Exchange Bank, Clerk

Leesburg (219) 453-4771 Akron, IndianaUSE CLASSIFIED ADS



News of the Tippecanoe Area
Mrs. William Martin

Mrs. Charles Kish was

pleasantly surprised
Saturday night when her

daughter and husband,
Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Paln,
and Chuck gave her a

birthday party. Her

grandson presented her
with a corsage of pink

carnations. Guests were

Mre and Mrs. Gilbert

Dillingham, Mr. and Mrs.
Clarence Metheny and

Charlene, Mr. and Mrs.
Dale Ellinger, Amy and

Jeff, and Mr. and Mrs .

Kenneth Redman and

Charles Penn, all of

Bourbon.

Mre and Mrs. Wm. Heck

and Jeff spent Sunday
evening at Goshen with

their daughter, Peggy
Heck.

Mre and Mrs. Harold
Morrison and Lori and

Betty of Plymouth were

Sunday supper guests of
Mr.e and Mrs. Glen Mor-

rison.
Mr. and Mrs. Wilbur

Sechrist and their grand-
daughter, Shelley Se-
christ of South Bend,

came Sunday and

_

took

Mre and Mrs. Fred Se-
christ out for dinner

,

Mre and Mrs. Elson

Weaver and family of La-

paz, Mr. and Mrs. Del-
bert Senff and Bonnie

of Etna Green and Mrs.
John Berkeypile and

Freddie of Bourbon were

Sunday afternoon visit-
ors of Mr. and Mrs.
Harvey Senff. Sunday
Supper guests were Mr.

and Mrs. David Miller
and family of Walkerton
and Davina Miller of

Indianapolis,
Mrs. Doyle Flory

Tiosa and Mr.
Herschel Walters and

Kelly of Bourbon left
Thursday morning to at-

Hel
Wanted

Auto Mechanic

of
and Mrs.

MUNSON

CHEVROLET

Warsaw

tend the graduation ser-

vices for Pvt. Doyle
Flory of Ft. LeonardWood,

Mo. They returned, Sun-
day and were dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Arnold Flory and family.
Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Bill Griffis
and Brad of Burket.

Afternoon visitors were

Mr. andMs. Lewis Flory
and family and Mr. and

Mrs. Jerry Flory.
Mrse Paul Wheadon

Rochester entered the
Woodlawn Hospital at

Rochester last Friday.
Her room number is 203,
Mrs. Robert Menser and

Mrs. William Martin are

her daughters.
Little Gregg and Ste-

ven Anderson, sons of

Mr. and Mrs. Phillip
Anderson celebrated

their birthdays Monday.
Gregg was four years old

and Steven is one year
old. Mrs. William Mar-

tin and Marla of Tippe-
canoe were supper guests

and Mre and Mrs. Robert
Menser of Tippecanoe and

Mrs. Iris Anderson of

Mentone spent the even-

of

BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY
NEWS

BEALL YOU CAN BE--READ

is the slogan for Na-

tional Library Week,
April 20th to April 26th.

The Bell Memorial Pub-

lic Library of Mentone

servicing Harrison, Se-
ward and Franklin Town-

ships and the towns of

Mentone, and Burket
,

wishes to invite all of

you to visit the lib-

rary during this week
.

The library hours are:

Monday through Friday--
11:30 AM to 5:30 PM,---

Saturday--1:00 PM----to
5:00 PM.

Members of the library
board are: Iris Ander-

son, Elaine Fugate, Flo-
rence McKinley, Cather-

ine Whetstone, William
Ettinger, Robert Jones

and Kenneth Romine,
The library is staffed

by Pearl Lackey, Lib -

rarian, and Eileen Bow-

ser Assistant Librarian.
Other assistants are:

Susan Tibbets, Rhonda
Yazel and Jane Ettinger.

We have over 20,000
books so there should be

“Something for Everyone,
Please come in and see

uSe

Ch

SAFETY &

COMFORT

GYM SET

$36.88
eg. $49.98

Clothesline
ty

Post

$7.99
Reg. $9.89

SURE-FOOTED

rel
/

_
MIL HARDWA * LUMB

WERNER

FLAT D-RUNG

ALUMINUM
EXTENSION
LADDERS

a 22.88
33.88

2 oo 637.8
New Flat “D&q rung for sure-footed safety

and comfort. Exclusive ALFLO rung joint to

assure TwistProot and Spin-Proof ladder.

Safety swivel feet. Center Swivel Pulley
for faster extension. A full 17-1/2 extra
wide. 5-Year guarantee. 791 021/D1120-2
791 030/D1124-2 772 391/01228-2
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REG.
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Visit Washington
Local members of the

Democratic Woman&#39; Club
have returned froma re-

cent trip to Washington,
D.C. where they heard
Robert Finch, Secretary

of Health, Education and

Welfare, testify before
a congressional sub-com-

mittee on bill 504 con-

cerning student unrest

and riots. Congressman
Mrs. Greene is chairman
of this committee and

Congressman John Brade-
mas is a_sub-chairman.

They also heard a re-

port by Lou Harris on

the Harris Poll on Job

Corp Training. Brademas
is sub-chairman of this

committee.
While attending a Sen-

ate session, they were

privileged to hear Sen.
Vance Hartke reada bill

on the Israel-Arab dif-

ficulty and also heard
Sen. Edward Kennedy read

a bill on the welfare

program.
Attending from the a-

rea were Nell Reed of

Mentone, Delores Mor-
risen of Palestine and

JoAnn Doran of Burket.

Mentone School
News

The Mentone High Sch-

col band will go on tour

April 24 and 25, visit-

ing Larwell and South

Whitley on the 24th and

Kewanna and No. Liberty
on the 25th.

Mr. Welch&#39;s psychology
class visited the state

hospital in Ft. Wayne on

Tuesday.
The Sunshine girls

visited the Riley Hosp-
ital in Indianapolis on

Monday. Mrs. David Shi-
vely accompanied the

girls.
The Talma Junior High

School band will present
a program for the Mentone

school on May 1 at 10

aeMe

Summit News...

Mr. andMrs. Lyle Bam-
merlin and Beth were

Saturday night guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Lippley and family.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Lyle
Bammerlin and Beth were

Mr. and Mrs. C. Hollow-

ay and Ray of Canfield,
O., Mr. and Mrs. Cecil

Lindsey Sr., Mr. and
Mrs. Lamoin Lippley,
Mr. andMrs. Truman Lip-
pley and family of Wars-
aw, Mr. and Mrs. Ezra
Lippley, Mr. and Mrs.
Maurice Lippley and fa-

mily.
Mr. and Mrs. Earl

Butt called on her bro-
ther at Lake Manitou
Sunday afternoon, Mr.
and Mrs. Earl Harrison.
They also called on Mr.
and Mrs. Frank Wise.

Jay Bammerlin

=

spent
Thursday night with his

erandparents, Mr. and
Mrs. Earl Butt.

Brenda and Bonita Ar-
thur spent Wednesday
with their grandparents

Mr. and Mrs. Elwood Ar-
thur while their parents,

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Ar-
thur helped her mother
move.

The Summitt Club will
meet Thursday afternoon

May 1 at the home of
Mrs. Ruth Hileman at

1 pem.

COURT NEWS

Orville Prater, 24, R.
1, Akron, drewan inteéer-

Mediate term of two to
14 years at the Indiana

State Reformatory when
he appeared in Kosciusko

Circuit Court recently
on a forgery charge.
He pleaded guilty to the

charge on April 9 and
the sentencing followed

a pre-commitment invest-
igation prepared by Pro-
bation Officer Wallace
Manrow. He was also
fined $10. He was ar-

rested by Warsaw police
on Feb. 15, 1969.

DID YOU KNOW?

Mr. and Mrs. David

Leininger and family and
Mr. and Mrs. Loren She-
etz andsons were Satur-

day evening guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Larry She-

etz.
MENTONE-AKRON NEWS
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For any problem, large or small,

see us.

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone EL 3-4355

F Births
Mr. and Mrs. Reggie

Hartman, R. 1, Mentone,
are the parents of a son

born Thursday evening
at Murphy Medical Cent-—

er. The infant weighed
nine pounds and two oz.

The baby has been named

Cary Edward. Grandpar-
ents are Mr. and Mrs.

Don Pfeiffer, Re 5, Ro-

chester, and Mr. and Mrs.
Gail Hartman, R. 1, Ak-

rone

Men In Service
Arnold E. Sheets, son

of Mr. and Mrs. Emerson

Sheets, 808 E. Walnut
Akron, Ind., has been

promoted to third class

petty officer (radarman
third class) with the

U.S. Navy. He has been

serving aboard the USS

Estes since last Sept-
ember.

RD3 Sheets is a grad-
uate of Akron High Sch-

901, and attended Purdue
AUTOUniversit before enter-

tal} TKI
ing the service Dec. 7,
1967. He took boot tra-

ining at Great Lakes,
Ill., Naval Training

Center and was graduat-—
ed from radar school at

Great Lakes. He has be-

en attending advanced
radar school at San Di-

ego Naval Training Cen-

ter, California

Mentone Junior Class

Carry Out

FISH FRY
At Mentone Town Hall

4-7 pm.
ang

CAR WASH
At Utter’s Service Station

10 a.m. to 5 p.m.
$2.00 per car - $2.25 whitewalls

Help support the Junior Class

Money will be used for Junior - Senior Prom

Bailey’
Lakeside Furniture

DISCOUNT PRICE
on

Furniture
and

Appliane
BAILEY’ LAKESI FURNITU

moc

AY Mt ACR FROM mroaPHONE 223-5268

ee

OPEN 6 “DAY 9 TO 9
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Conver
and Mrs. Lester

Kindig spent Sunday in

Chicago with Mr. and

Mrs. Edward Olson. En-

route, they visited Mr.

and Mrs. Raymond Fen-—

stermacher at Dyer.
Mr. and Mrs. Herman

Haines were Saturday

guests of Miss Alice

Haines.

Mr. Bourbon and Mrs. Dick

Aker and daughter of

Warsaw, Mrs. Tim Utter

and children, Mrs. Tom

Whetstone and daughter
and Mrs. Pete Blue of

Mentone.

Mr. andMrs. Gene Mar-

shall, Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Good and Mrs. Charles

Tucker atfended Grand

daughters of Kokomo and

Larry Sullivan of Ind-

ianapolis were Sunday
callers at the home of

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Sul-

livan.

Mr. and Mrs. George
(Slim) Reed, Minnesota,

spent the week-end with

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Mar-

kleye
Chapter in Indianapolis

the first of this week.

They are all officers of

the local OES chapter.

Mrs. Dan Johnson and

Thursday luncheon gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.

Dean Nellans. Jre were

Mrs. Jack Slabaugh and

MrsSe Ralph Baker of

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS
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Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Earl Leedy of near War-

saw. Mrs. Myrtle Davis

returned home with them

after spending, a few

days with the Leedys.
Friday evening, Mrs. Da-

vis attended a mother-

daughter banquet at the

No. Winona Church.

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Bus-

enburg of Rochester,

Mrs. Lois Perkins and

Mrs. Mabel Igo called

Sunday afternoon on Mrse

Bee Hand at Ft. Waynes
In honor of the birth-

day of her daughter,Is-
abell, Mrs. Chloe Grif—

fis entertained Mr. and

Mrs. Gilbert Griffis,

Howard Holbrook, and the

guest of honor, Mrse Hol-

brook, Sunday evening
with a dinner.

The Mothers of World

War TI enjoyeda Stanley
breakfast party Thurs-—

day at the home of Mrs.

Maude Romine. The dem—-

onstrator was Mrs. Wan-

ata Hapner of Wabash.

Mrs. Chester Smith gave

two delicious coffee

cakes for refreshments,

and for which the ladies

expressed their apprec-
iation. The mothers al-

so expressed their ap-

preciation to those who

placed orders. Sixteen

attended the party.

Mr. and Mrs. John Bow-

erman were pleasantly
surprised Monday when

some friends they hadn&#39;t

seen in thirty years,

Mr. and Mrs. Ernie No-

lan, of Lanan, Illes

called.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn spent Saturday with

Mc. and Mrs. Mike Col-

bert and David near New

Havene

Mrs. Treva Boganwright
and Mrs. Myrtle Davis

were Monday supper gue-

sts of Mr. and Mrs. Em-

ory Davis and daughters
in honor of Emory&#3

birthday.
Mr. and Mrs.

Kerlin of

called on

Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Jones and Mr. and Mrs.

Glen Watkins were Sunday
dinner guests of Rev.

and Mrs. Berlin Yeager.
The three ladies are

sisters.
Mr. and Mrs. Cecil

Chaney of So. Holland,
Ill. were recent guests

of Mr. and Mrs. John

Bowerman.

JUNIOR TROOP 25. April
1/th. Dues were collect—

ed. We then went to the

Midwest Spring Factory
for a tour. We had a

nice time and want to

thank them for letting
us visit them, After

returning to the church

we made a Junior Ring
where we said the pro-
mise and sang Taps for

our closing.
Debra Blackburn,

= Reporter
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$
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Health and Beauty Aids at Dincount prices,
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CUT COR GREEN PEAS

MIXEO VEGETABLES
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Bordens quart sale

qt. 19
Chocolate

Buttermilk

Choice

Mix or Match

2/49

Webers Variety Bread

head 29¢

SMOKE pkg. 69¢

Grou Chuck I 6
buy 31b. and save - 3 Ib. $1.95

Chuck Roast I 69
ARM SWISS or ib 79

ENGLISH ROAST

ib. S9¢HOT DO
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Sp Ribs 59
Roasting or Stewing Hens Ib. 49¢
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Russian Rye
Dixie Rye
Roman Meal
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HEAD LETTUCE
Delbert

Silver Lake

Ora Tucker Chicken Parts

Legs, thighs or breasts

Wings
Cut Up Tray Pack

FRYERS

Whole Fryers

Ib. 59¢
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ib. 39¢
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Pineapple Grapefruit Drink
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News Of The
Beaver Dam Vicinity

Recent callers at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.
Worden Perry and Amanda

Murphy were Mrs. Jim
Hill, Mrs. Richard Hof-

fman, Kim and Greg, and

Mrs. George Ihnen.
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man and family were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Robert He-

lehway.
On Saturday evening,

members and guests of

the Beaver Dam Alumni
met at the Akron Cafe-

teria for their meeting
and lovely supper. Ta-
bles were decorated with
the blue and gold scho-
ol colors and old brick
from the gym were used

to hold candles. George
Cumberland, president,
presided over the busi-

ness meeting and intro-
duced the speaker for
the evening, Capt. Lou-
is Meredith, a graduate
of the class of 1936,
now a supervisor, instru-
ctor and pilot for the
American Airlines. Oth-

er entertainment for the

evening was a group of

eight boys from the War-

saw High School singing
several numbers. The
remainder of the even-

ing was spent selling
the class pictures and
bench blanket. Officers
for the new year are

president - Robert Hei-

ghway, Vice-President-
Gene Marshall, Secy-
Iris Dickerhoff, Assis-
tant Secy.-Alden Jones
Jr., Treas.-Marilyn Sa-
ner. The Class of 1944

was honored and two of
its members Chas. Adams

and Fluella Kelly Ummel
told what they had done
since graduation. Lee
Norris read a poem writ-

ten by an unknown prad-
uate on the School of
Beaver Damand then pre-
sented Gene Marshall

with an old basketball
sock found the day of
the sale of Beaver Dam,
The attendance was a-

round 112.

Amanda Murphy, a res-

ident of Akron, but is
now living with her

daughter, Mrs. Worden
Perry, will celebrate

her 85th birthday on

Monday, April 28. She
would enjoy hearing from

her friends at the spe-
cial time in her life.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Hudson attended the fu-
neral of his niece, Mrs.
Eldon Ege, at the Drake

and Flowers Funeral
Home in Peru on Tuesday.
Mrs. Ege was killed in

an automobile accident
on Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney, Kevin, Kathy, and

Keith, and Freddie Han-

ey, Lisa, Lynelle, and

Leigh Ann were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Haney. Phil,
Kent, and Beth Ann were

afternoon calters.

Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

ghway and Ginger hosted
a Sunday dinner at the
home honoring Ned&#39 bir-
thday. Those attending
were Mrs. Ethel Johnson

and Nancy of Warsaw, Mr.
and Mrs. Ira Baker, Mr.
and Mrs. Jack Severns
and Gary all of Rochest-
er, and Mr. and Mrs.
Danny Severns, Brian
and Cindy. Evening cal-
lers were Greg Miller

and Stephanie Rhoades
of Rochester.

On Friday evening,
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Boganwright hosted a

birthday party for Ken
Fear&#39; llth birthday.
Those enjoying ice cream

and cake were Mr. and
Mrs. Emery Davis and

daughters of Etna Green,
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Miller
and sons, Mrs. Treva

Boganwright all of Men-
tone, Mr. and Mrs. Arn-

old Shepherd and family,
Jackie Fear; Tim and
Theresa Boganwright all

of this area.

Mr. andMrs. Jay Swick
visited the Church of

God in Warsaw recently
to hear Garther Trio
from Alexandria, Ind.

On Saturday afternoon
Ken Fear was guest of
honor ata birthday par-

ty at the home of Mr.
and Mrs. Richard Bogan-
wright. Friends enjoy-

ing the occasion were

Steve Ihnen, Andy Kamp,
David Weber, Steve Swi-

ck, Darrel and Bernard
Shepherd, and Gary Smal-
ley. Ken is making his

home with the Boganwri-
ghts.

The Youth Fellowship
hosted a Cluster meet-

ing of the Akron, Men-
tone, Talma, and Beaver

Dam United Methodist
Church on Sunday at our

church. Entertainment
for the afternoon was

furnished by Mr. Alan
Kraft of Bloomington, of

the SANE Foundation. He

showed a film on drug
addiction. Refreshments

were served to all.
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Buch-

er were Sunday dinner

guests of their son,
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Buch-

ere In the afternoon

they enjoyed seeing a

Pacer ballgame and also
visited with Mr. and

Mrs. Phil Bucher and

family while in Ander-
son.

On Wednesday evening,
members, guests and

children of the Ladies
Aid met in the church
for their April meeting

FISH FRY
By The Famous Akron Jonah Club, Inc.

Carry - Out Only
SATURDAY, MAY 3, 1969

4H Fair Grounds
ROCHESTER, INDIANA

4:30 PM. - 7:30 P.M.

BENEFIT FOR BOY SCOUTS

1969 Jamboree Fund
Donation

$1.25

with Sandy Leckrone and
Sherri Shewman serving

as hostesses. Ruth Hei-
ehway, president, pre-
sided over the business
meeting. The group sang
“Love Divine&quo roll call

was answered by “House-
hold, Lawn, and Garden

Tip&qu Clara Eaton read
devotions, and two poems

on love. Two quizes,
were enjoyed by the

group for the program
and a seed and bulb ex-

change was held in the
basement. The meeting

was closed with the
singing of &quot;Blest be the

Tie&qu and delicious re-

freshments were served
to Gertrude Ball, Juan-
ita Boganwright, Louise
Bucher, Vera Butt, Lena
Clinker, Clara Eaton,

Doris Haney, Judy Haney,
Mildred Harrold, Linda

Heighway, Ruth Heighway,
Lena Igo, Esther Perry,
Shirley Smalley, Faye
Smith, Janice Perry,
Rita Severns, Marilyn

Adams, and Beth Ann Ad-
ams, Ginger Heighway,
Brian and Cindy Severns,

Kathy and Lynelle Haney.
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred

Keyser of So. Bend spent
Monday night and Tuesday
with her sister, Mrs.
Bess Bidelman.

Mrs. Amanda Murphy and
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Hof-
fman and family were Sat-
urday evening supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Jim Hill of Barbee Lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Miles

Igo and daughter were

Saturday evening supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Smalley, Chris and
Lori.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Boganwright and family
were Mr. and Mrs. Ed
Scott. Afternoon call-

ers were Mr. and Mrs.
Bob Hamman and daughters
of Etna Green.

Monday evening supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Ned Heighway and Ginger
honoring Ned*s birthday

were Mr. and Mrs. Rob-
ert Heighway and Mr.

MILLER’S LP.

and Mrs. Con Shewman,
Ronnie and Jennifer Jo.

e ee

The Trust Territory of the
Pacific Islands, better known as

Micronesia, consists of approxi-
mately 2100 islands, 96 of which
are inhabited. Peace Corps Volun-

teers are now serving on 90 of

them, according to agency di-

rector Jack Vaughn.

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

CQUuIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

GAS SERVICE

Phil-gas Distributor
100 ib. CYLINDER AND BULK SERVICE

500 and 1000 gal. TANKS FOR SALE OR LEASE

Residence Phone 893-4721

Harold Miller
2 MILES NORTH OF AKRON

Hospitality is a Frost-Free

Refrigerator-

When friends come te call
. . . or there is a hungry family to feed.

. .

there&#3 nothing like having a Refrigerator-Freezer. It& your own private
supermarket, ready to serve you 24 hours a day, 7 days a week!

An electric Refrigerator-Freezer helps make your food budget go further

because you can buy seasonal specials when prices are low. Store them in

your freezer. Serve later when the same

food may cost twice as much.

For extra convenience, be sure you have

a frost-free model. You&#3 never have

the inconvenience or mess of defrosting
because frost never accumulates.

See those new refrigerators and freez-

ers at your favorite appliance dealer.

They’re big bargains in better living,
the low-cost rural electric way.

en egely

COUNTY



NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

The following new bo-

oks can be borrowed

from the Akron Carnegie
Public Library:

Or 1&#39; Dress You In

Mourning, by Larry ColIT-

ins
an Dominique Lap-

ierre. With this vow to

the sister who had rai-

sed him through the im-

poverished years that

followed the Spanish
Civil War, a young un-

Known named Manuel Ben-

itez prepared to make

his first appearance as

an apprentice matador

in the small Andalusian

town that five years be-

fore had expelled him

as an incorrigible de-

linquent. Today Manuel

Benitez “El Cordobes”,

is the idol of Spain.
This is his story.

Handy Book For Genea-—

logists edited by Geo.

B. Everton, Sr. The

factual data, maps, hi-

stories, references, ad-

dresses of archives and

record keepers have be-

en assembled for each

state in the union and

most of the European
countries. This is good
reference book for gen-

ealogists.
How to Earn Top Dol-

lars in Direct Selling
thony B. anning,

and Dorothy Waring. This

has practical advise on

how to sell, what to

sell and where to sell

plus, a complete direc-

tory of top selling com-

panies, hundreds of

their products and the

persons to contact for

a lucrative, exciting
direct selling career.

Triumph and Tragedy,
the Story of the Kenne-

ys.
The Sins of Herod by

Frank G. Slaughter. A

dramatic novel of the

crucifixion and the ear-

ly years of Christian-

ity - set against the

brilliant, barbaric pan-
orama of the ancient

Middle Eastern World.

The Elephant by Rob-

ert Cray. This is a

story of Indiana men in

the Civil War. This is

a novel about a Federal

fighting regiment----a
regiment typically com-

posed of the best and

the worst of young men

at war. It is the sto-

ry of love, of hate, of

guilt, of heroism, of

cowardise, of greed and

most importantly - of

the tragedy of any war.

Beauty Beast by Mac-

Kinlay Kantor. This bo-

ok takes its title from

the name of a male slave

purchased by the young,

beautiful, twice widow-

ed owner of a plantation,
Apoxsee, ina Gulf Coast

community of the Ameri-

can South, in1854. With

masterly skill and pen-

etrating insight the

author builds his story
toward its shocking, in-

evitable climax.

ntiques Fer Sal

Open daily, Ironstone, pressed,

cut glass, bowl & pitcher sets,

plates, dated fruit jars, bottles,

etc., old frames, books, coffee

grinder, irons. Also a 10¢, 25¢

and $1.00 table of odds and

ends. Mrs. Isabella Lantz,

201 North Franklin St. Men-

tone,

Carol Surface

To Be Honored

Officials of Akron

High School have an-

nounced the following
Akron students who will

receive Warsaw Times-

Union Academic Achieve-

ments Awards in their

fields:
Mathematics,

Flohr.

English, Marty Nees

Science, Randy Burns

Latin, Carol Surface

Social Studies, Steve

Behny.

it’s All In The

Family

Mark

Lowell Nussbaum, Ind-

janapolis Star column-

ist, took note this week

of the pharmacy rela-

tionships in the Arter

family. Ralph Arter of

Indianapolis is a bro-

ther of Earl Arter, who

has been a druggist in

Akron for over fifty

years. Earl&#39;s son is a

pharmacist in Ft. Wayne
and his two brothers-in-

law, Charles Judd of

Elkhart owns six pharm-
acieSe Judd&#39; son,

Johnny, is a pharmacist
in Elkhart while a nep-—

hew, Gus Judd, is a Go-

shen pharmacist. And a

third cousin, Eldon Ra-

ger, is a pharmacist Lm

Warsaw.

Mark Flohr
Marty Nees Steve Behny

Mentone 4H Girls

Appear on TV

Three members of the

Mentone Merry 4-H Club,
Marla Leffert, Cheryl
Anglin and Debra Anglin,
appeared on the televis-—

ion program, “4-H In

Action,&quot; on WKJG,
Wayne, recently.

program was taped and
will be viewed May 4 at

12:30 p.m.
The program featured

Kosciusko County 4-H

boys and girls in talent

and working situations.

Debra, assisted by
Marla and Cheryl, pre-
sented a “show and tell&quot;

demonstration entitled

“Crafty Decorating Ideas

Using Decoupage.&q They
all participated ina

question and answer ses-

sion.
The girls reported the

new experience was ex-

citing and they enjoyed
actually taking part in

a television production.
Debra was also inter-

viewed for a radio pro-

gram that will be broad-

cast this coming Satur-

day at 12:15 on an E1k-

hart radio station.
ST
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Da cena

Seco DDE D pee aan Cantey

For Safety’s
Sake!

Sn Oa a

BON

Pee areCe falc cae crem ces

your valuables against

and

thefe, around the clock

Oran one rr

No service charges on checking accounts.

Farmers State Bank
MENTONE

WESTERN AUTO

ASSOCIATE STORE

917 EAST NINTH ST.

60th Anniversary
ROCHESTER

Sale

Lawn Furniture

Many Good Buys

KeepiCur
with Penny Power

sweet talk Chicken that is spread
with honey before being placed in the oven

will develop a great new taste and brown

much quicker .
. .

Potato cakes will take on a

great new flavor by adding a couple of spoons

of sour cream to the grated potato . . .

To pre-

vent seafood odors while frying fish, add a

small amount of cooking wine
. . . Sugar

added t the batter will produce biscuits that

are golden brown.

thoughts to think about

Broadminded: Capable of seeing both points
of view—the wrong one and your own...

The world is like a mirror; if you smile others

will smile also
. . .

Foo! me once, shame on

you. Fool me twice, shame on me... Trouble

knocks and, hearing laughter within, hurries

away.

at random Baking soda is great for

removing dirty fingerprints and grime from

your phone . . .

A quickie to keep white

painted surfaces glossy, wash them down

with milk and small amount of water... A

burning candle in a smoky room helps rid

the air of the smoke
...

A cup of baking soda

in your bath water soothes dry skin.

There’s one Mother’s Day gift that keeps on

giving three times a day . . . every day It’s an

electric dishwasher. See the new models on

display at your appliance dealers.

PUBLIC

SERVICE
~ INDIANA



Poster Awards
Are Given

The Akron W.C.T.U.,
Y.T.C. and L.T.L. met

last Tuesday evening in

the Akron library. Gro-

up singing was led by
Mrs. Paul Bowen. Mrs.

Oren Craig led in pray-
er. Poster awards were

made to the children and

young, people who had en-

tered the poster con-

tests. For the 4th,
5th and 6th grades, lst

prize was received by
Malea Gearhart, 2nd by
Dale Hileman, 3rd to

Michicelle Geiger and

honorable mention to

Kevin Duzenbery. For

the 7th, 8th and 9th

grades, lst prize was

given to Mike Gearhart,
2nd to Jane Schipper,
3rd to Joyce Opple and

Rita Utter, honorable

mention. In the 10th,
llth and 12th grades,
prizes were as follows:

lst prize to Mike Love,
2nd to Debbie Rhodes,
3rd to Cathy Murphy and

Jack Dilts, honorable

mention. There were 45

posters entered in the

contest. They were on

display at this meeting.
Mrs. Esther Singer of

Bend and formerly
of Akron, showed slides
and told of her trip a-

round the world. She

lett on September 10,
1968 with a friend and

visited many countries

including, Japan, Tiwan,
Tibet, Nepal, India,
Israel, Egypt, Greece

and Spain. They retur-

ned to So. Bend on Nov.

19, 1968.

The meeting was dis-

missed with prayer by
Goldie Burns.

So.

To Celebrate
SOth Anniversary

Mr. and Mrs. Durward
Alger, former residents

of Akron, will celebrate

their 50th Wedding Ann-

iversary at their home

north of Wabash between

the hours of 2 p.m. and

4 p.m. on April 27.

Open house will be

held for friends and

relatives,

@ Wedding Invitations

@ Wedding Napkins

@ Thank You Cards

Wedding Guest Books

@ Bride&#39; Bibles

(evening appointments only)
Beulah May Hippenstell

RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP

107 N. Sycamore

NORTH MANCHESTER

Art Association
Sets Spring
Exhibit

The Lakeland Art As-
sociation’s Annual Spr-

ing Exhibit will be held

Apr. 27 through May 3 at

the Shrine Building in

Warsaw. This year&#39
show will be open to the

public on Sunday, April
27, beginning at 3 p.m.
when Mr. and Mrs. Noel

P. Dusendschon will give
an informative hour on

the showas seen through
the eyes of the judges.

Mr. Dusendschon is an

instructor of design and

his wife is an instruct-

or of art history at the

Ft. Wayne Art Institute.
Mr. Dusendschon has

exhibited and sold na-

tionally andhas studied
in Indiana, Illinois,
and the East Coast, in-

cluding New York. Mrs.
Dusendschon has been in

various local exhibi-
tions and has her work

hanging in private col-

lections. She has stud-

ied in the Midwest and
East Coast and has stu-

dy-toured Africa, Asia,
and Europe.

The exhibit will be

open daily from to 9

through May 3rd. A tra-

veling show of the win-
ners of the exhibit is

being considered. Any
area merchant who has a

place to show one or

more pictures is eligi-
ble.

Mentone OES
Names Committee

Mrs. Judy McFadden, a

past matron, presided
over the regular chapt-—

er meeting of the Men-

tone OES Monday night
in the absence of Mrs.

Joe Good, who was at-

tending Indiana Grand

Chapter at Indianapolis.
The following commit-—

tees were appointed for

the coming year:

Proficiency and exam-

ining: Eugene Marshall,
Ralph Mollenhour and

Helen Spitlers; sickness

and distress: Es ther

Markley and Alice Moll-

enhour 3 Refreshments:

Mona Smythe; Decoration:

Cara Lyn Tucker and

Phyllis Mosier, Miriam

Boardman Publicity:
Mary Tridle, Annabel

Mentzer, Mary Cox; Aud-

iting: Robert Goshert,
Mary Tucker, Annabel

Mentzer; Ways and Means:

Judy McFadden, Frances

Marshall, Mary Tucker,
and Lena Igo.

After the meeting, re-

freshments were served

by Mrs. McFadden.

Burket
Volunteer Fire Department

CARRY OUT

FIS FR
AT

Burket Fire Department Building

SATURDAY, MAY 3, 1969
4:30 - 7:38 p.m.

Food Sale by Mentone Legion Auxiliary

Bring your own containers

Merry Molly Club
Hears Lesson

Members of the Mentone

Merry Molly Club met re-

cently at the home of

Betty Sarber with Eunice
Leffert as co-hostess.

The vice president,
JoAnn Anglin, called the

meeting to order and the

group sang America, the

Beautiful, gave the ple-
dge to the flag and re-

cited the Club Creed.

The history of the

song of the month, “Were
You There,&quot was given
by Jeanne Horn, and the

group joined in singing
it, accompanied by Fay

Whetstone on the plano.
&quot;Definitions for

Cleaning Personalities&quot;
for meditation was given

by Ruth Tucker.

The health and safety
remarks on fainting were

given by Lea Hudson.
Garden remarks on lawn

work and cucumbers in

the garden were given
by Eleanor Knoop.

&quot; First Thing I

Notice About A Person&quot;

was roll call for the

evening and was answer-

ed by eighteen members.
Maxine Holloway gave

the lesson on styles
for mature women.

The business meeting
closed with the group
Singing the Club Prayer

Song.
A game of scrambled

words, Hou secleaning
Aids, was enjoyed by the

group with prizes being
won by Lea Hudson and

Jeanne Horn. Jeanne
Horn also won the prize
for the best dressed

cleaning lady.
Refreshments of ice

cream roll and Easter
basket cup cakes were

served,

Willing Workers

A Henry Willing Work-
ers Girls 4-H meeting
was held at the Akron

school cafeteria on Apr.
16. The meeting was

called to order by Con-
nie Rans, the president.
The pledge of allegiance
to the American flag was

led by Janice Secor and
the pledge to the 4-H

flag was led by Jan Run-
kKle. Jeannie Harper led

songs.
Roll call was answer-

ed by telling a favorite

sporte
Jan Runkle read the

minutes and Peggy Wool-

ley eave a esson on

boating for health and

safety remarks. Members
said the Lord&#39;s Prayer
for devotions.

Demonstrations were

given by Karna Coplen,
Tammy Brown, Patty Doer-

ing and JoEllen Perigo.
The next meeting will

be April 30.

4-H Enrollment

Deadline Nears

_

All youth interested
in enrolling in 4-H
club work are reminded
that the enrollment de-
adline is May 1. All

cards must be in the
Extension Office no la-

ter than May 1. Enrol-
linent cards can be ob-

tained from local 4-H
Adult Leaders or the

Extension Office.
Any boy or girl 10 to

Baye?

18 years of age may en-

roll in 4-H club work.
4-H is a youth program
of the Cooperative Ex-

tension Service in Ind-
iana and Fulton County.

The primary purpose of
the program is to help
all youth become more

effective citizens and
leaders in their commu-

nity.
There are over 40 sub-

ject matter or project
areas in which members

may learn by doing and

help “to make the best
better”.

4-H members interested

in enrolling Junior and

for Senior Calf Dairy
Animals are reminded

that the special dairy
calf enrollment cards

are due into the Exten-

sion Office by April 30.

gSBAB4
Commercial

Mother’s Little Hel
Give her a Dishwasher

for Mother’s Da

No is the time to giv her

a Westinghous
Portable Dishwasher

@N Hand Rinsing Or Scrap-
ing

@No Installation—Just Snap
Hose To Faucet

@ Holds Table Service For 14

@3 Cycle Control

@Power Stream, Two-Level
Was Action

NOW ONLY

$169 UP

KARL GA CO.
Akron 893-4331



Grand Page
Rosemary Lynch of Ak-

ron Chapter, 410, OES,
was appointed to serve

as Grand Page at the

&quot;Bluebird of Happiness&quo
session of the Indiana

Grand Chapter, OES, held
this week at the Murat

Temple in Indianapolis.
She was appointed by
Mrs. Christine Oberly,
Worthy Grand Matron of

Indiana to serve as page
to the associate con-

ductress.

DID YOU KNOW?

Mr. andMrs. Leon Kin-

dig were Sunday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. A. C.

Hammerel in Elkhart.

BERUFFLED — Snowy white
cotton plisse is the inspiration

for this ’69 resort design by
Arpeja. Flounced tiers grace-
fully descend from an‘empire
bodice accentuated with deep

V neck and underscored with
a ribbon bow. Long puff

sleeves complete the pretty
picture.

Now...

small, medium or large.

COOPER
MENTONE &a BOURBON, IND.

vy

Curren Casvuats
for girls who
know the name

of the game

New Fashion Find..
.arich lustrous double-knit of Antron® nylon

that combines easy-care properties with smooth fit

and shap retention. Brown or Navy with White tops
trimmed in matching tennis stripes. 8 to 18, tops in

A. Mock turtle $8.00, Jamaica $ 7.00

DEPT.
STORE

Mrs. F. R. Burns Elected
To National DAR Office

Mrs. Furel R. Burns,
No. Manchester, was el-

ected Honorary Vice
President General of the
National Society, Dau-

ehters of the American
Revolution, on April 16

at Washington, D. C. at

the 78th Continental
Congress of the DAR held

in Constitution Hall.
Mrs. Burns, who is

well-known as a former
Mentone resident who
with her husband oper-
ated

a

bakery in the ar-

ea, is the fourth Indi-

ana woman to hold this
office since the DAR was

organized in 1890. The
others were Mrs. John

Cary, Indianapolis; Mrs.
James B. Crankshaw; and

Mentone Club
Honors 35th

Anniversary
The Mentone Homemakers

Extension Club celebrat-
ed its 35th anniversary
April 16 at the Lamp
Post Restaurant in Ar-

@OSe Members of the

committee were Olive
Tucker, Alice Secrist,

and Pearl Horn.
The tables were decor-

atedwith roses and can-

dles. Little hats cov-

ered the nut cups anda
three-tier cake was the

centerpiece. It was

later served with ice
cream for dessert.

Steve Whittenberger
was the guest speaker.

He gave avery interest-

ing talk along with col-
ored slides of his trip

to Peru, So. America,
and he showed several

articles that he brought
back.

“Down Through The
Years, an article writ-

tenonthe highlights of
35 years of club work,

was read by Pearl Horn.
Five charter members,
Mrs. Mary Barkman, Mrs.
Blanche Whitmyre, Mrs.

Helen Weirick, Mrs. Eve
Laird and Mrs. Esther
Sarber, are still active

in the club.

The meeting closed
with Alice Secrist lead-

ing the club creed and
the singing of the Club
Prayer Song.

Wins Award
Joe Fincher, Macy, a

professional photograph-
er, this week won his
second straight blue

ribbon for the best can-

did wedding picture at

the annual convention of

the Indiana Profession-
al Photographers Assoc-

iation held in Indian-

apolis. Over 400 photos
were entered in various

phases of competition.
The award, based ona

candlelight wedding par-

ty photo of Mr. and Mrs.
David Hodson of Peru,

was presented at the

Marott Hotel

Mrs. Lafayette L. Port-
er, Greencastle. Mrs.
Burns will hold this
office for life.

Mrs. Burns has held

Many State and national
offices inthe DAR since

she joined the society
in 1931, having served

as Northern Director,
state treasurer, state
vice regent and state

regent. She then served
as Vice President Gen-

eral of the National
Scciety. She has_ had

many State and national
appointments and has

served as a trustee at
the Kate Duncan Smith

DAR school at Grant, Al-
abama and was on the ad-
visory boardat the Tam-
assee DAR School in So.

Carolina. She served
twelve years on the Na-
tional Resolutions Com-
mittee in Washington.

She is a member of the
National Officers Club,
National Chairmans&#39; As-

sociation, and the Nat-
ional Vice President
General Club and is
state chairman of the

Bi-Centennial for DAR.

Spring *

blooming, grass

A graduate of Rochest-
et Normal University and

Indiana State Teachers
College, Mrs. Burns was.

a teacher for several

years in Fulton county.
A tea honoring Mrs.

Burns was given by the
Indiana DAR at the May-
flower Hotel, Washing-

ton, D. C. on April 14.
All State Regents from
the various states, na-

tional officers, nation-
al chairmen and dele-

gates attending Congress
were invited to attend.

Mrs. Burns&#39 daughter,
Mrs. Corlyle K. Paulus,

Elmhurst, I11., accomp-
anied her mother to

Washington. Mrs. Burns
and her daughter are

both members of the Dr.
Manassah Cutler Chapter

of the DAR in No. Man-
chester.

me NEW
April 24, 1968

NOTIC
The Republican women of

Fulton County are invited to

attend the Open House and

meeting at the Fulton County

License Branch, West 9th

Street, Wednesday, April 30,

at 7:30 p.m.

Refreshments will be served.

more than flowers

growing and rains

pouring. .
it is a time to take stock

of your wardrobe, throwing away the

no longer used dresses or those that

no longer quite fit and sprucing up

the ones that remain with a bit of

colorful costume jewelry. This year

they are especially pretty - in luscious

shades and tints for sprimg and sum-

mer fun, and in merry shapes -
-

flowers and flowers of all colors,

new bubbles, bangles and beads. See

them soon at

Towne Rall Shoppe
Mentone

KENDALL’S @)
CHOICE

Roun Steak

Pot Roast
IGA 20 ounce

Bread
ECKRICH

lb 95
I 79

+ reeves 89

Smoke Sausag 85



Olive Bethel News
Welen Con, 993-5882

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

and Helen and Mrs. Bill

Kratzer attended the

wedding of Daniel Cox

to Joyce Biddinger at

the Athens United Meth-

odist Church Sunday af-

ternoon.

Miss Kelly Bunch, Ed-

wardsburp, Mich., spent
Wednesday to Sunday

with her grandparents,
Mr. and Mrs. Omer Lein-

linger while her brother

is in Memorial Hospital
underpoing eye SuTBery.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz were Tuesday
dinner puests of Mrs.

Tack Lukens of Elkhart.

Mr. andMrs. John Mer-

edith, Marrianne and

ONLY AT

FIRST
FEDERAL

Will Your

INSURED SAVINGS

EARN

51% i
Minimum

0 PASSBOOKA597
No one in Fulton County

pays as much on your

Savings as

FIRST
FEDERAL

Ninth at Monroe

This is who
to see for a

goo deal
on auto

insurance,

This is who

to see for
the same

goo deal
on life and
homeowners
insurance.

Se him now!

Cc H. RAUSCHE
119 West 9th St.

Rochester, Indiana)

INSURANC

STATE FARM INSURANCE COMPANIES.
Home Offices: Bloomington. Illinois

LEMNTHA
TELEVISION

SHUNK TV
Sales and Service

Mentone, Indiana
Road 19 south 2 miles, west 1% miles

Mark of Ft. Wayne spent
the weekend with Mr.

and Mrs. Roy Meredith

and Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Keesey.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell

McIntyre spent Wednes-—

day in Winamac.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Pet-—

erson and children, Mr.

and Mrs. Mark Kistler,
and children of Roches-

ter, and Mr. and Mrs.

Chas. Coplen and child-

ren of Silver Lake spent
Sunday with Mr. (and
Mrs. Richard Coplen.

Mrs. Grace Pontious

and Mrs. Walter Safford

spent Wednesday in Ft.

Wayne visiting Mr. and

Mrs. Floyd Neff.

Mr. and Mrs. Lee Mar-

sh spent Sunday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Ches-

ter Utter.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Mc-

Intyre and family of

Newcastle spent a few

days recently with his

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Russell McIntyre.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Bunch and children of

Edwardsburg, Mich., were

Tuesday evening supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Omer Leininger and Mrs.

Von Leach and sons.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz called on Mr.

and Mrs. Russell McInty-
re Sunday afternoon.

Mrs. FredKeesey, Mrs.

Jim Paxton, Mrs. Ralph
Curtis and Mrs. Bill

Knauff spent Tuesday
with Mr. and Mrs. Russ-

ell Paxton.
Mr. and Mrs. Steve

Derek and daughters of

Antwerp, O., spent the

weekend with Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Coplen.
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Parker, Ft. Wayne, cal-

led on Mr. and Mrs. Wa-

lter Safford Saturday
afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell

McIntyre&#39;s grandson,
Terry McIntyre, is sta-

tioned at Tan San Nhant

in Saigon.
Mr. andMrs. Lee Marsh

were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Lar-

ry Sheetz and sons.

Mr. andMrs. Ray Good,
Paul Cox, Mrs. John Ger-

ig, Kendall Rager and

Julian, Dick Bradway,
Rev. Albert Duke, Blan-

che Wells, Mr. Lester

Eber, Ruth Swartzlander,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hatfi-
eld and sons, Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Hatfield and

children, and Mr. and

Mrs. Doug Moore were re-

cent callers of Mr. and

Mrs. Glen Hatfield.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS
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Black & IWhite
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Miller Heads
District Lions

Alex Miller, a member
of the Silver Lake Lions

Club, was elected Gover-—

nor at the annual con-

vention of District 25G
of the Lions Clubs held

recently at the Honey-
well Memorial Center at

Wabash with delegates
from 40 clubs present.

Miller, who lives in

Warsaw, is president of

Miller and Sons Lumber

Co. at Silver Lake.

Other officers elect-

ed included Layne Warren

of Claypool, trustee to

the cancer board, and

Randall Westwood, Ro-

chester, trustee of the

eye bank.

District 25G consists
of Kosciusko, Marhsall,
St. Joseph, Elkhart, Wa-

bash, Miami and Fulton

counties and has 57

clubs with more than

3,000 members.

The Lions Internation-

al convention will be

held in Tokyo, Japan in

July. Mr. and Mrs. Mil-

ler and Mr. and Mrs.

Warren, along with a

number of other Lions

Club members inthe area

plan to attend.

Ladies of Lake

Have Meeting

The Ladies of the
Home Demonstration
met at the home of Mrs.
Jerry Drudge with Mrs.
Grace Shipley as co-ho-

stess.

The meeting was open-
ed with the group sing-
ing &quot;America the Beaut-

iful&quot; and repeating the

Pledge to the Flag and
the Creed. Mrs. Louise
Jontz was in charge of

meditation and read two
articles entitled, &quot;

ingtime Convention&quot; and

“Thru the Week with God&qu
The history of the song
of the month was read

by Isabel Zile; Health

and Safety remarks were

given by Mary Shoemaker;
Garden Remarks by Naomi

Wade, andan interesting
lesson on styles for the

mature women was given
by Marie Kerlin. The

business session was

conducted by the presi-
dent, Catherine Zile,

and consisted mostly of

plans for the May meet-—

ing which will be held
at the Cardinal Learn-

ing Center with the chi-
ldren furnishing the

program.
Thirteen

swered to

Lake
Club

members an-

roll call.
There were: Mrs. Mary
Shoemaker, Mrs. Naomi

Wade, Mrs. Louise Jontz,
Mrs. Eileen Parker, Mrs.
Marie Kerlin, Mrs. Flo-

rence Grubb, Mrs. Isa-
bel Zile, Mrs. Lucille

Miller, Mrs. Janice Te-

eter, Mrs. Catherine

Zile, Mrs. Berdena Tel-
abom, and the hostesses
Mrs. Jerry Drudge and
Mrs. Grace Shipley.

SILVER LAKE

Mrs. Morris Sandlin

and Mrs. Tom Sausaman
and daughter were Sun-

day dinner guests of
Mr. andMrs. Ernest Bro-

oks.
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley

Wolfe and sons visited

on Sunday with Mrs. Ma-
mie Gillespie and dau-

ghter, Betty.

Mr. and Mrs. Lowell

Lindzy and Dana enter-

tained on Wednesday ev-

ening in honor of Mich-

elle&#39;s second birthday,
Mr. and Mrs. Delbert

Bowman of Urbana and

Mr. and Mrs. Stuart

Lindzy.

WSCS Meets

The’ W.S.C.S. of South
Pleasant Church was held

at the home of Mrs. Rex

Lynch on Wednesday, Ap-
ril 16.

The opening song, &q
Am Thine Oh Lord&qu was

sung followed by prayer
led by Mrs. Cecil Smith.

The missionary lesson

&quot;Idea for Pledge Serv-
ice&qu was presented by
Mrs. Worby Clinker. The

Mother and Daughter Ban-

quet will be held at the

church on May 14. A

seed and bulb exchange
was held. Mrs. Herman
Ihnen gave the closing
prayer.

Delicious refreshments

were served by the host-—

ess andco-hostess, Mrs.

Gene Hunter to eleven

members, two guests and
seven children.

WCSS Meets

The W.C.S.C.
the home of Mrs.
Floor on Monday.

The Spiritual Life
Committee ‘gave the les-

son on Christian Growth.

Delicious refreshments
were served to Mrs. Go-
ldie Bowman, Mrs. Treva

Baker, Mrs. Ruth Van

Cleave, Mrs. Kay Paxton,
Mrs. Rozella Van Cleave,
Mrs. Donna French, Mrs.

Nancy Rhoades, Mrs.
Ruth Gagnon, Mrs. Viol-

et Gagnon, Mrs. Donna
Hoffman, Mrs. Elizabeth
Riley, Mrs. Zelma Mc-

Cloughan and Mrs. Ethel
Bucher.

Bussard Club
Has Dinner

The Bussard Club met

at the home of Mrs. Ma-

rie Lindzy on Wednesday.
The group enjoyed a

pot-luck dinner. The
hostess was assisted by

Leora Butterbaugh and
Mrs. Woody French.

Mrs. LaVerda Badman,
the president, conduct-

ed the business meeting.
An auction of potted

plants was held. Roll
call was “An Accident
That Could Have Been A-

voided&quot;. Mrs. Leora

Butterbaugh and Mrs.

met at

Rachel

Woody French had devot-
ions.

Others present were

Mrs. Anna Huffman, Mrs.
Fred Keffaver, Mrs. El-

mer Ebbinghouse, Miss

Mary Brookins, Miss Ed-

ith Miller, Mrs. Ethel

Longnecker, Mrs. Ollie

Miller, Mrs. Hollie Wa-

tner, Mrs. Noah Bundy,
and Mrs. Ormal Micheals.

Peace Corps Volunteers now

serve in 20 Latin American
nations.

NOW

Is The Time

TO LAY-A-WAY THAT

SPECIAL GIFT FOR

GRADUATION

Up to the

CARAVELLE’
by Bulova

“PARFAIT”

PENDANT WATCH

They& the newest pendan fashions.
on the market

. . . just in time for
Graduation. Complete with 24~ chain,
th 1 je

“

nil is yours to

give in

5

different dia 95
mond- designs 324

WM ay,

717 Main

ROCHESTER
‘When case, crystal and crown are intact.

Custom Kitchen
PLANNING

Free Estimates Gladly Given

ALL TYPES AND PRICES
WOOD OR METAL

Frigidaire and Tappan
APPLIANCES

FURNACES
COAL - OIL - GAS

PLUMBING FIXTURES

Rollin L. Smith
Jct. S. KR 13 and 114 North Manchester, Phene 982-2248



Silver Lak Area News
Visitors this week at

the John Conley home
were Mr. and Mrs. Stan-
ley Arms of Pierceton,
Mr. and Mrs. John Kerlin,
Mr. and Mrs. John Con-
ley Jr. and family and
Mrs. Margaruite Haney.

Mrs. Rachel Floor left
on Thursday for Spring-
field, Penn., where she
will visit with her da-
ughter and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Vincent Cliff
and family for a couple
weeks.

Miss Peggy Winger, da-

ughter of Mr. and Mrs.
John Winger of Manches-
ter, and Larry Herende-

en, son of Mr. and Mrs.
Gordon Herendeen of
Silver Lake, were unit-

ed in marriage on Satu-

rday evening, April 5.
Mrs. Herendeen is a

beautician employed at

Lisa&#39; Beauty Salon in
Ft. Wayne. Mr. Heren-
deen is employed at

Sells Oil Co. in Silver
Lake. The newlyweds
have rented and are li-
ving in the Jr. Caudill
home on East Main Street
in Silver Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest
Brooks spent last week-

end in So. Bend with
Mre and Mrs. Franics
Rogers and with Mr. and
Mrs. Oren Bowser at Mi-

shawaka.
Mr. and Mrs. Keith

Floor of Lansing, Mich.,
spent several days this

week with Mrs. Rachel
Floor.

Mrs. Bill Evans, Mrs.
Woody French visited
Jerry Hill on Monday.
Jerry Hill is a patient

at Parkview Hospital in
Ft. Wayne and is on the

eritieal. List.
Visitors this week of

Mildred Timberman and
Mrs. Eva Holbrook, who

are at Miller&#39;s Merry
Manor, were Mr. and Mrs.
John Conley, Mrs. Lydia

A choice selection of

yield-proved, income-

producing Pioneer hybrids
. . matched to your soil,

moisture and maturity is

still available. Better get

yours NOW.

Mentone
Stock Yards

Mentone

DeVeri Montel
Sidmey 839-2448

PIONEER.
SEE CORN

353-4225

Mrs. Minnie
and Mrs.

Zimpleman,
Rittenhouse

Hazel Rager.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Bunch returned home last
week after spending the
winter in Tuscon, Ariz.

Mrs. Pauline Baker
from Toledo, 0., was an

overnight guest Saturday
at the Ernest Brooks
home.

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin
Nicodemus have moved
fromN. Jefferson street

in Silver Lake to the
Bill Kneller farm east

of Silver Lake.
Visitors at the Roy

Bouse home this week
were Mrs. Dale Skages

and daughter of Wabash,
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Beroth of Warsaw and
Mr. and Mrs, Lawrence

Frieden from Wabash.
The Silver Lake Con-

servation Club met Wed-
nesday evening. Twenty-
one members were pres-
ent for the pot-luck

supper. After the reg-
ular meeting, Owen Frey
showed a film &quot;Fro Cow

to Carton&quot;.
Mr. and Mrs. Duane

Sells attended the Good
News Rally at the Free

Methodist Church at Wi-
nona. They were accom-

panied by Mike and Sue

Manns, Rebecca and Ra-
mona Warren, Pat and
Linda Vicery, Teresa
Sellers and Dora and

Deana Owens.
Mr. and Mrs. Lester

Wade of Ft. Wayne and
Mr. andMrs. Norman Wade
of Goshen visited recen-

tly with their mother,
Mrs. Naomi Wade.

Mrs. Glen Walther re-

turned home last week
after spending the win-

ter at Traverse, Fila.
Mr. and Mrs. Royal

Brown have returned
home after spending the

winter in Leesburg, Fla.
Mr. and Mrs. Woody

French spent the week

end at Thornapple Lake

near Hasting, Mich. Mr.
and Mrs. Lonnie French
and family of Lansing
were their guests.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Ga-
ble of Perry, Michigan
are the parents of a

baby girl born April 15.
She was named Christina.
Mrs. Lydia Zimpleman is
the great-grandmother.

Mrs. Ray Clark and
Mrs. Leslie Sellers were

hostesses for a bridal
shower held Friday eve-

ning at the Silver Lake
Lions Clubhouse. Mrs.

Larry Herendeen was the
honored guest. Forty
guests were present.

The American Legion
and the Legion Auxiliary
met at the Conservation

Clubhouse for a pot-luck
supper. Peggy Fruit,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Lewis Fruit, last years

delegate toGirls State,
and Joel Bouse, son of
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Bouse,

last years delegate to

Boys State, gave reports
on the meeting. Mr. and
Mrs. Duane Sells, Mrs.
Lewis Fruit, Mrs. Chas.

SELLS OIL

Lynch and Connie Lynch
were guests.

Mr. Jack McDonald,
Marcus Frieden took six-
teen FFA boys to Wilm-
ington, 0., on Friday

where they attended a
live stock judging con-
test held at Wilmington
College. Kenton McDon-

ald was one of the boys
attending out of 1500.

They returned home last
Saturday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford
Ring and grandaughter,
Susan Leiter, spent the
weekend in Bloomington
with Mr. and Mrs. David

Kensey and family.
Visitors at the Percy

Ring home on Sunday af-
ternoon were Mr. and

Mrs. Arthur Heckaman and
family of Nappanee, Mr.

and Mrs. Cal Gill from
Plymouth, Mrs. Don Gill

of Valparaiso, Mrs.
Kyle Howard and daught-
er, Renee of Ft. Wayne,
and Mrs. Dale Hawley of
Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs. Don Mc-
Intyre and Mrs. Hazel
Howell spent Sunday af-
ternoon with Mrs. Cecil
Kissinger.

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Yot-
ter and Mark of Warsaw

and Mr. and Mrs. Howard
Summe of S. Bend called

recently on Mrs. Zetta
Summe.

The Misses Monica Bu-
cher of Columbia City

and Theresa and Debbie
Muir of Bippus were ov-

ernight guests of Mrs.
Joy Haney on Wednesday.

Mr. and Mrs. Stuart
Lindzy spent Sunday af-

ternoon with Mr. and
Mrs. Charles Close of

Huntington.
Dinner guests on Sun-

day of Mr. and Mrs. Rex
Clinker and family were

Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Yoder and family of El-
khart, Joe Kreis and

Mrs. Amm Enos of Silver
Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Boyd En-
os and family of west

Chicago, and Mrs. Dean
Zile of Hammond spent

the weekend with their

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Devon Shipley. Mrs.
Shipley who was admitt-

ed to Murphy Medical
Center last week for
tests came home Mondav.

Mrs. Elsie Mitchell of
Sweetser is spending

this week with her sis-
ter, Mrs. Lily Pence.

They were overnight gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.
Nelson Eaton on Monday.

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley
Wolfe and sons were di-
nner guests recently of

Mr. and Mrs. Junior
Wolfe of Collamer.

Mr. and Mrs. Lowell

Lindzy and daughters
entertained on Sunday

the following people:
her brother, Mr. and
Mrs. Tom Bowman and son

of Wabash, Mr. and Mrs.
Jim Stakisberry and son

of Kokomo and Mr. and
Mrs. James Stakisberry
of Frankfort.

Guy Wolfe of Warsaw
and Miss Marcia Wolfe
of Miami, Fla., were

Friday evening supper
guests of Mrs. Joy Han-

ey.

COMPANY
Gasoline - Olis - Lubrication

Accessories
We Give Top Value Stamps

SILVER LAKE

Silver Lake Boys State Delegate
Named

Michael Sells

The Silver Lake Amer-
ican Legion has named
Michael Sells, 16-year

old son of Mr. and Mrs.
Duane C. Sells, as its

representative to Hoos-
ier Boys State. Mike
is active in the Warsaw

High School Choir and

the boys&q octet.
David Kerlin, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Kerlin, was named alt-

ernate.

N AMAZING QUALITY VALUE!

introduc the bran NE
EUREKA

PRINCESS
at this

SPECIAL LOW PRICE!

David Kerlin

The Peace Corps is now in-
volved in its first) multi-nation

development’ program. Working
with the United Nations’ Food
and Agriculture Organization and
the minisines of six Central

American countries, Volunteers
tcained in: marine biology. com-

mercial fishing and co-op develop-
ment are seeking to establish or

Strengthen

=

commercial fishing
operations on both coasts of

Central America.
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MODEL 736

ALL METAL CLEANER

WITH NEW MODERN

Compact and versatile,
makes whole-house clean-

ing swift and simple. Sturdy
metal construction, tough
nylon flexible hose, and

FULL POWER motor are

combined to give you years
of dependable service.

Beautiful Gold Mist and
Teakwood finish.



Akron Exchange
State Bank

Your Friendly Home Town Bank

Member of F.D.LC.

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-7023

|

Pike Lumber Co., Inc.

KILN DRIED & AIR DRIED

HARDWOODS

Phone 893-4511

AKRON, INDIANA

Arthur’s

Sinclair Service

SINCLAIR PRODUCTS

Motor Tune Up - Brake Repair

Miuftiers -
Tail Pipes - Tires

Batteries

Phone 893-9905

AKRON, INDIANA

Akron Cafe

GLADYS DEEDS, OWNER

GOOD FOOD

Plus

FRIENDLY SERVICE

105 E Rochester St.

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4431

Morry’s Ready Mix

READY MIX CONCRETE

GRAVEL - FILL DIRT

R-R. 2 ROCHESTER

Phone Akron 893-4995 or 893-4582

Gearhart

Supermarket
CERTIFIED FOODS

AKRON. INDIANA

WHEN ITS YOUR MOVE

Whether in checkers or the game of life a well prepare plan and a well

nd are essential so that each move has purpose- in the di-

trained, disciplined mi

rection of its goal. A surprise

quire drastic change in your im:

move by an opponent—an
mediate “move” but these can be successfully h

emergency in life may re-

dled

b the disciplined mind and are proof that well thought out, long term plans are not

futile.

N life plan is complete,

tion of the highest moral tone. The

your church regularly.
business engagement keep you fi

Let nothing tha

no life is well rounded without training and educa-

proper move for training the spirit is to go to

t would interfere with your keeping a social or

rom attending your Church each Sunday!

Phone 352-2530

Kerlin Tractor Sales
Phene 352-2490

Kerlin Bus Sales

and Service
SILVER LAKE, INDIANA

Wade Holloway

DISTRIBUTOR OF

MOBIL OIL PRODUCTS

AKRON, INDIANA

Your N.A.P.A. Jobber is the right

Place to go.

Websters Florists

GIFTS -

- CATERING

We Deliver In The Akron Area

Phone Macy 382-3413 or 382-2815

On South Nyona Lake

MACY. INDIANA

Sonoco Products

Company

AKEON, INDIANA

Viola’s

Salon Of Beauty
SPECIALIZING IN: High styling.

Hair Cutting, Permanent Waving,

Hair Coloring ALSO Wigs and Hair

Pieces

OPEN

9

to 6 Evenings by appointment

For Appointment Call 893-4333

ED. 19 Seuth AKEON

Custom Farm Service
Inc.

FERTILIZER

and

Nick’s Service Station

TIRES — BATTRIES

GROCERIES — MEATS

“Gas For Less”

ROUTE 14 WEST OF AKRON

Phone 893-4960

Akron Locker Plant

CUSTOM SLAUGHTERING

PROCESSING

FROZEN FOOD

FOOD LOCKEES

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4723

Akron Trailer Sales

AND

Freezer Fresh

Dairy Bar

CORNER 114 & 14 - AKRON

Phone

893-4813 er 893-4981

South End Motors

Balch and Cen Shewman

“YOUR FRIENDLY FOED

DEALERS”

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4821

Corner of Rechester &a Mishawaka

Kendall’s IGA

QUALITY GROCERIES

MEATS and PRODUCE

AT LOWEST PRICES

Akron Implement Co.

“Yeur Friendly International

Farm Equipment and Tractor

Dealer”

120 W- Bechester St.

AKRON - Phone 393-4341

AKRON 893-4213



SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GOD

Supt. Ear! Bucher
Supply Pastor - Rev. Victor Yeager

Church School
Morning Worship

C.G.¥
Evening Worship

Tuesday Class 6 will meet

Thursday 7) Prayer Meeting Leader
Mamie Gagnon

OMEGA CHURCH

Pastor, Hartey Rollins

Supt. Paul Bowen

Sunday School 93) am.

Worship Service eo alm

Candlelight. Communion Service 7-30

Memory
given by
profitahle

for correction,

righteousnes=

Verse = AIL scripture is

inspirat.on of God, and
for doctrine, for reproof.

for

BEAVER aM

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister -Rev.

Superintendent -

Peter Hanstra
Geraid Smatiey

Worship Services - 9°20 am. - 10am

Sunday School Services 10:00 - 11:15

Children’s Bible Study -

Thursday evenings of

at 73y pan

lst and 3rd

each month

ave been can-Adult Bible Class
mnih niénths.celled for the

May Mth -

9

Akron Choral group
&quot program - during Worship

Mother&#39; Day also

OLIVE BETHEL
CHURCH OF GOD

Rev. A. A. Duke
Mrs. James Ellison

9:30 AM
10:30 A.M.
7:30) pom

Minister:

Superintendant:

Sunday School

Morning Worship
Sunday Evening Service

Thursday Bible Study 7:30) p.m

We welcome you

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Lay Leader, Dean Baker
S.S. Supt., Raymond Riley

Pastor, D. A Bengsten

Sunday School Hour 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Tuesday 4:00 pm. Junior Choir Re-
hearsa!

Wednesday 7:30 Sr

FUTURE DATES

Choir Rehearsal

May 14th Woman&#39;s Society of
Christian Service 19 a.m. Scottish

Rite Cathedral of Ft. Wayne - 417

Kerry Street.

AKRON
CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN

J. F. Baldwin, Pastor
Ralph Shewman, Supt.

3:30 am

10:30 a.m.

Church School

Worship and Sermon

Church worship will heip you to be
better equipped for the week to follow,

so worship somewhere each Sunday.

If NAT
wasn her
may we

wouldn
b her

either.

Czec

Re
For information write The Atlantic
Council, 1616 H St. N. W.,
ington, D. C. 20006.

MENTONE
UNITED METHOOIST CHURCH

Rev. Garrett Phillips, Pastor
Tim Utter, Supt.

2:30 am\vorship Service

Sunday School 10:38 amSuni

OISKO UNITED METHODIST
CHURC!

Frank Nordman;

Worship Services
Sunday School Services

.

MY rF

.unday Evening Services
Prayer Meeting. Thursday

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
™

Norman McVey,

sunday School

Worship Service

Sunday
Thursday

Pastor

8:30
10:30

Evening Services 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meeting 1:39 p.m.

BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Mra. Evan Bergwall, Pastor
Bob Miller, Sr. Supt.
Zeta Parker, Jr. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30
Worship Service 10:45

Prayer and Share group meets Tue-
aday at 9:30 a.m. in the church.

Study Fellowship Hour Thursday
rar To pm

CHURCH OF CHRIST
Mentone, Indiana

SUNDAY
Bib.e Classes
Worshi

Youth Fellowship
Worship

MONDAY
K.ble Story Hour

(Kindergarten - 6th

THURSDAY
Bible Classes T:

Lord&#39;s Supper Obse: Every
pm.
aayved

Visitors Are Always Wel

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. D. Thomason, Pastor
Hugh Wildermuth, Supt.

Sunday School 9:20 am

Morning Worship 10:25 am.
Youth Fellowsh.p 6:
Revival Hour Te

ARRISON CENT!UNITE METHODIST cHUR
Rev Robert Wyman, Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Servi
Bible Study Wednesday at

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Garret Phillipe, Paster
Bill Rathbun, Supt.

sunday
Worship

MYF

School 9:
Service 10-41

6:

MYF Sets

Swim Party
The Junior High MYF

of the Mentone United
Methodist Church will

host a swimming party
for all the young peop-
le of the church Sunday
at the YMCA in Warsaw.

Parents are also in-

vited. Everyone should

meet at the church at 4

p.m. Devotions will be

held at the pool.

Trip To Europe
To Be Featured

The Emmanual E.U.B.
Church, located four
miles south and one mile
east of Akron, will on

the 27th of April have

a person to person tour

of Europein slides pre-
sented by Mr. and Mrs.
Lawson Brunton of Mor-

rocco, Ind. Mrs. Brun -

ton is the former Mar-

garet Mulligan of the
Gilead community, and

she formerly taught
there.

Sandwiches and salad
will be served at 6:45,

and the slides will be
shown at 8 p.m. The

public is invited.

“in Search of a Better Future”
is Sermon Topic

Pastor J. F. Baldwin
of the Akron Brethren

church will address his
congregation with the

sermon topic “In Search
of a Better Future” on

Sunday morning.
Pastor Baldwin says,

“We are all aware of the
fact that the whole
world is in revolutions
that there is misunder-—

Standing, greed, dis-
honesty, crime and a

lot of cheap politics.
This sin and unrest has

gotten in the church.
Student unrest has bro-

ken into violence in

Many countries, includ-

ing many places in our

country.
“New discoveries aim-

ed for constructive pur-

Mentone WSCS
Has Challenging
Lesson Topic

In spite of heavy rain
and wind, a group of

persistant members of
the Mentone Women&#39; So-

ciety of Christian Ser-
vice met at the country
home of Mrs. Paul Knoop
Thursday evening. The

Play &quot;T In A Tussle&quot;
was narrated by Mrs.
Ruth Urschel with Mrs.

Garrett Phillips as the
leader of the worship
service within the play

and Mrs. Pearl Lackey,
the speaker, who spoke
back of five different
masks. The play proved
very thought-provoking.

Can we accept ourselves

just as we are? To al-

low ourselves to be used
of God we must Know the

mask, “self and the
“Me &qu

person.
New officers will take

office in September. A

Mother-Daughter banquet
is planned May 4 and it
will be served at the
church by the United

Methodist Men at 6 p.m.
Mrs. Wm. Ettinger is in

charge of the banquet
tickets at $1.25 pr

plate and 75 cents for

half-plate portions.
Mrs. Glen Moorehead will

be the speaker.
May 6 is’ the United
Methodist Men&#39; supper

at the church.

May 22 is the date of
the next meeting to the

WSCS. It will be at the

home of Mrs. Paul Haist.
Refreshments were ser-

ved by Mrs. Harold Ut-

ter, Mrs. Bernice Rush
and Mrs. Philip Lash.

Taima Banquet
is Set .

A mother and daughter
banquet will be held at

the Talma United Metho-

dist Church at 6:30 p.m.

on April 30.
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RELIGIOUS GIFT SHOP
107 N. Sycamore

NORTH MANCHESTER

Poses have been, for
the most part, confis-
cated and used for des-

tructive se. The
former War Department

in each nation has now

become the Defense De-
Parment,™ But Pastor
Baldwin believes that

for the most part the
present generation is
searching for a better
worid.

He continues,
are interested
above statements and
many, many others, we

invite you to worship
with us Sunday morning.
There will be time for
questions following the
message.

“If you
in the

Speaker Set
At Wesleyan

Rev. J. Franklin Heer,
a missionary of the Wes—

leyan Church to Columbia
will speak at 7:30 Pem.
Wednesday, April 30, in
the Silver Lake Wesleyan
Churel The church is

located one block south
of the traffic light and
one block east.

Rev. Heer will tell of
his experiences in that
country and will show
slides of the area and

will have a display of
curios.

The pastor ot the
church, Rev. Robert Har-
tung, extends a cordial

invitation to everyone
in the community to
hear Mr. Heer.

TOTAL ELECTRIC
COMFORT CENTER

HE CO YO
HU ELECTRI

With a Williamson Electne
Coolin Comfort Center you will enjoy the
most modern method af combination central
heata and cooling
The electric furnace does not need a

chumney there&# ng flue to clean grate to
replace, burn to adjus or pilot to go out.
Since there& no smoke, soot or fumes,
ther is far less need for cleaning dustin
and redecoratin the home. All you have is

safe clean, comfortable heat.

The Willamsoa electric central air-

ficvent in its operation, and will bring
balanced coo! comfort to the home on hot,
muggy days.

Phone today for a survey of your needs and
a cost estimate.

KARL GAS CO.

(©12/G—Ihe whitiamrane Co.. Cinti.. Ohie

and

AKRON

He meant to leave security. But because

his estate had shrunk, other bequests ate

up all the money. His wife inherited

anguish instead of the rest and relaxation he

hope for. May we suggest that you review

your Will and estate plans with your

Attorney? We&# be glad to explain how our

services as Executor and Trustee may fit
into such a reconsideration of your plans.
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Akron girls shown with their plaques are?

Back row: Sandy Flohr, Colleen Whittenberger,
Debbie Walters, Marsha McFarland and Frankie

Swope. Front row:

tenberger,

Pleasant Hilt...
The Perry Twp. Home

Improvement E.H.A. en-

tertained the Butler

Happy Home Makers at

the Civic Center in Pe-

ri last Thursday after-

noone A group of lad-

res trom Roann Church

entertained with read-—

inp oon a style show.

A mixer was used to get

partners like short po-

Ladies from But~-

were Mesdames Har-

Borden, Ben Hahn,

ens .

Let

old

“You&#39;v done a great

covering the Wedding. Mr.

Fincher, but we&# take it from

here.&q

For complete and conscient-

ious coverage of your Wed-

ding, Calt Fincher Photos,

Macy, Indiana, 382-2715.

MORRY’S REDI-MIX

893-4860 R. 2 Rochester

eccccccccccccosqooovsscoooscsoooee,

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators

@ Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

poceccccreoceovecooosoooeooeseooes

000 00 0cecncrcescoooooooesesooslonle:

Linda Swartz,

Marsha Grubb,

Martha Whit-

and Marty Nees.

Ford Woodruff, Donald

Lenon, Howard DeLawter,
and James McKibben.

Ladies from Perry Twp.
Club were Mesdames

Glen Morrissey, Russel

Mathias, Harold Crun,
Harold Norman, Dwight
Gallipo, Robert Sutton,
Oliver Burns, Andy Fun-

nell, Ralph Fites, Cla-

ude Berger, John Glas-

ford and Mrs. Ethel

Gidley and Mrs. Helen

Byrt.
Mrs. Russel Mathias

entertained the Golden

Age Sunday School class

at her home Monday eve-

ninge Guests present
were Mrs. Oliver Burns,
Mrs. Edgar Runkle, Mr.

and Mrs. Earl Dielman,
and Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Kester, MrSe Oliver

Burns presented the

class with new song bo-

oks to use at class

parties.
Mrs. Ethel Gidley of

Kokomo came Wednesday
evening and spent the

weekend with Mrs. Oliv-

er Burns and Mrs. Rus-

sel Mathias. Mrs. Gib-

ley visited other frie-
nds in the neighborhood.

Mrs. Ethel Gibley of

Kokomo and Mrs. R. Math-

las were supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Carl
Kiem Friday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Erman

Dowell and Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Dowell near Rem-

ington, Inde, on Tues-

day.

Better Daughters
Have Meeting

The Beaver Dam Better

Daughters 4-H Club met

recently inthe basement

of the Beaver Dam church

and members saw demon—

strations by Kathy Han-

ey, Jo Ann Hill, Jean

Balmer, and Deanna Van

Cleave. Songs were led

by Jayne Perry and games
were played.

Refreshments were fur-

nished by Vicki Kline,
Janet and Jean Balmer.

see

More than 3600 Peace Corps
Volunteers have extended their

service beyond their two-year

terms.

Lawn Fertilizer
WEED AND FEED AT THE SAME TIME

Custo Far Servi
DAVID BRADWAY, Manager

Ph. 893-4033

GAA Girls Are Winners

Perhaps the most men-

orable occasion for a

GAA girl is the moment

when she is awarded the

Indiana League of High
School Girls‘ Athletic
Association&#39;s State Wall

Plaque. This trophy is

a symbol of the interest

and toil and achievement

that each recipient must

accomplish during her

four years in high sch-

ool.
Last Saturday the Wo-

men’s Physical Education

Department of Ball State

University served as

hostess to approximately
250 girls from through-
out the state.

Akron and Mentone were

represented at the meet—

ing and each school had

awards presented to it.

Accompanying the Ak-

ron girls was Mrs. Al-

berta Davis. Miss Pen-

ny Breading accompanied
the Mentone girls.

CALENDAR
FRIDAY, APRIL 25

Mentone Scramblers

square dance party night
for beginners at Burket

gym at 7:30 p.m

SATURDAY, APRIL 26

Mentone Scramblers to

meet at Town Hall at 7:

15 to leave for Columbia

City. Lower Eagle.

TUESDAY, APRIL 29
The Mentone Fireman&#39;s

Auxiliary will meet at

7:30 p.eme in the Town

Hall.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 30

The Republican Women

of Ful. Co. are invited

to attend the Open House

and meeting at the Ful-

ton Co. License Branch,

at 7:30 p.m. Located

at W. 9th street.

The Beaver Dam Home

Ec. Club will meet at

the home of Judy Cumber-

land at 7:30 p.m.
Mother and daughter

banquet at Talma United
Methodist Church at 6:30

pM.

THURSDAY, MAY 1

Akron OES will meet

at 7:30 p.m. in the Ma-

sonic Hall.

The Summitt Club will

meet at the home of

Mrs. Ruth Hileman at

1 pem.

SUNDAY, MAY 4

Mother and daughter
banquet at the Mentone

United Methodist Church

at 6 pem. Tickets are

on sale Frank and

Jerry&#39;s, Coopers, and

at the church. Mrs.

Glen Moorehead will pro-
vide the entertainment.

ay

at

Roseanna Copeland, a

student at Mentone High
School, is shown with

the coveted Indiana Lea-

gue of High School

Girl&#39;s Athletic Associa-

tion&#39;s State Wall Plaque
that she received Satur-

day at Ball State Uni-

versity.

se

More Peace Corps Volunteers

have come from California than

from any other state.

ROCHESTER

FRIDAY thru SUNDAY

Mat. Sat. - Sum. 1:30 pm.

Night Fri. - Sat. - Sun.

(4
Us:

F (So men wae oaney Meares TECHNICOLORS

Once Only 8:05 p.m.

WALT DISNE acess
= GLEN FORD:

Diary Pedatinns PECHMUCOLO3 1968 Wait
Di

Payments under the na-

tional wool program now

are being made to Fulton

county wool growers for

wool and mohair sold

during the 1968 market-

ing year, according to

Clem Good, Co. ASCS com-

mittee chairman.
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New Miracle Crop

Tere a) hae cU

eS Cte Marek

Haylage « Green Chop
Cover or Plowdown

Ww K. Gast
AKRON 893-3642

Lester White
R-RB. 5. ROCHESTER 223-5474

BACKHOE

Septic Tanks

Gravel

Limestone

LARRY HARTZLER

Akron - Phone 893-4037

SERVICE

Drywells
Fill Dirt

Get Read For Sprin
CHECK TRACTOR AND IMPLEMENT TIRES

AVOID COSTLY BREAK DOWN TIME

REPAIR AND REPLACE NOW

Beall Tire Shop

only Uniroyal makes The [ain tire & TIGER PAW



“FOR SALE

FOR SALE: Two wheel trailer, furn-

ture, dishes, toys, clothes, miscel-

laneous items.

MRS. OWEN ECKER

“4 O Franklin, Mentone Bef2A;2c

FOR

plants
H J. BAUMGARTNER

south, mile east: Atwood
Phone 858-2145

SALE Certified strawberry

tom

APRA/2c

FOR SALE

television, working

WILLIAM RICPhone Silver Lak

Black and white, 21°

condition, $15.00.

FOR SALE: Strawberry ‘plants.

MRS. N. T. Mc CLANE
Mentone 353-4773

4/24/2p

FOR SALE: Low cost steel roof panels
Deep corrgation, 22. gauge and up,

20° to 40° Easy to construct: Live-

stock, Hay and Machinery ds.

LEE NORRIS

Construction and Grain &
4 miles west of Mentone

4581
AAT Ae

BOR SALE tit Olds 8s

hardtop, power brakes,

Financing available:

four door

power steering

Call MENTONE 353-4275

42bip

BULK GARDEN SEEDS

Bresh seeds from
7 Asgraw&#39; Most

popular Varieties for this area

COOPERS DEPT, STORE
Mentone

AAT te

Veretable,
sare now ready

flower seeds. Red,
cannas are now

flower and

Vegetable
pink and yel

ready.

MARKLEY&#39;S GREENHOUSE
No. Broadway Mentone

4/24/xe

RUMMAGE SALE
Saturday, April 26, 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Lunch and food will b served.
Located at thi

Athens United Method Church
= 4f0c

BIX RIPPER -

ether
Removes oil

stains from concrete.

and

DAY HARDWARE

Af24/ie

FOR SALE

planter with
tachments.

John Deere 290 corn

side disc fertilizer at-

FRANK CUMBERLAND
Claypool - Phone Burket 491-2855

4/17/2p

FOR SALE: DeKalb seed corn. XL 45
66 varities. Also Sudax and

LESTER WHITE
Call Rochester 223-5474

3/20/11e

Kerby VACUUM CLEANER real nice
condition with all attachments, includ-

ink power polisher. Available to re-

sponsible party for final payments
or diseount for cash. Call
Klvetro Hygiene Co.

ea

FOK SALE: Pusa- Trailer Camp-
ers, Travel Trail Truck Toppers,

Truck Campers. North of Akron on

toad 19 to road S00, West miles
or South of Mentone on Road 19
to road si

BRYANT CAMPER SALE
Mentone

SEED OATS: Certified Ja:

certified Clintford. High qua
yleld, High test weight, High Dor
ation. Please call before 7 or after 6

HUGH WILDERMUTH
Macy (219) 382-3291

4/17/p

Will sacrafice - Singer in beautiful
Walnut Table, fully eanipped

ax monogram an

sii Used very litde. Fora $13.90 or 9 payments of 35.50
each. Call 333-3743

4/24/1c

ORDER YOUR SEEDS NOW:
line of certifled beans, oats, and small
seeds. Also chemicals and fertilizers.
Try our spreading service.

OXY CHEMICAL CO
Burket 491-3195

3/27/8c

Full

FOR SALE: Trash barrels, $1.00

Call AKRON 893-4118 or 893-4440
4/24/2p

_FO SAL
DON&#39;T merely

True Lustre

soiling. Rent

DAY HAROWARE
Ak ron

4724fc

brighten carpets
no rapid re-

shampooer $1.

AKRON TRAILER SALES

Authorized Coachman Dealer. New
and psed trailers 13 - 28 feet. Phone
893-4135 or 893-4813.

xe

SON OR DAUGHTER going to col-
lege? If you want to give your student
the very best. give an ADLER

writer for graduation.
that will be used and appreciated for
many years. The new ADLER fully
electric compact typewriter will be

here in time for graduation and you
get quality at catalog prices plus local

service guarantee. Also adding mach-
ines and office furniture. For infor-

mation or repair service call 223-3683.
Mentone area residents may call

353-3985 during the day or Bill Reed
at 353-4022 after 6 pm.

H. J LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
912 E 9th St.. Rochester 223-3683

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Pasture for rent.

FRANK LUKENS
Tomiie east of Disko on Road 114.

4/242

FOR RENT acres of pasture.

AKRON 893-7105
4/2ine

Call

VOR RENT. Trailer space.

SENFF TRAILER COURT
Mentone

4/17/xe

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME SALES
AND COURT. Mobile homes, space

large lots, good selection oused mobile homes 8, 10°, 12° wide.

PHONE 893-4898

NOTICE

BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY
MAN OR WOMAN

Reliable person from this area to

service and collect from automatic

dispensers No experience need
we establish accounts for you. Car.

Teferences and $985.00 to $178 cash
capital necessary. 4 to 12 hours weekly
nets excellent monthly income. Full

time more. For local interview, write,
include telephone num Eagle

Industries, {725 Excelsior Blvd., St.

Louis Park, Minnesota. 55416
/24/p

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing of

two, three and four inch wells. Water

systems for sale. Fully insured.

er SANER w SONS
Akro! one 893-4815

SAW FILING &a TOOL Srinoine
“Everything Sharpened But

Memory.”
NEIL KUHN

807 E. Rochester St. Akron, Ind.

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE - Locally
owned at Rochester. Septic tank and

dry well service. We install and repair

BOB RICHARDS
Rochester Ph. 223-5845

REAL ESTATE

About 78 acres with a

modern home and good pufiain
near Macy

152 acres with 2

good land.

sets of buildings.
South of Rochester.

e acre with 3 bedroom, one floor
home near Athens.

2 bedroom almost new brick home

with some ground, near Talma.

112 acres good land Rochester Twp.

5 acres with good bed
home and good cutbulldl ‘Nor

of Akron,

Jefferies Agency
1007 Main St., Rochester

Ph. 223-6111 or 223-3803

USE

CLASSIFIED
ADS

WANTED: A roll

Call AKRON 893-4835 after 9 p.m.
afaAp

HELP WANTED

MAN OR WOMAN to_ supply Con-

sumers with Rawleigh Products. Can

ear $6 weekly part-time, $150 and

up full time. Write Burrell W. Sayer.

803 Shawanoe Dr., Pendleton, Ind-

tana 46064

top desk.

ANT PC

SAWMILL HANDS

lumber); STUDENTS

—

(enerxetic/

retit ble males for stmmer employ-
meat) G wages and liberal bene-

fits,

(handle/stack

PIKE LUMBER CO.
Akron

A/IT S20

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: Our 22 acre farm home
3 miles south of Mentone on road 19
and 2 mile east. Financing available.

Cc. VALENTINE

46539 - Phone 353-4945
4a1iAe

LEO
Mentone. Ind

FOR SALE

acteage f

ton

Six-room house
miles southwest of Men-

Cash or contract Reply Box
Kron’ Mentone New Akron,iktual 46910.

on small

7

POR SALE
Mentone Ne

living

Four-bedroont

gas furnace
room and bath

house in

Carpeted

Call MENTONE 353-4131

liuy now, build later.
- building tota south on SE 19,

yest oa SR U4 and 5 acres with 500
feet of frontage on Mud Lake.

AM can bought on contract, §25
down and $25 a month.

HENRY HARTMAN
Akron

THANK YOU

THANK YOU: We wish to

our neighbors and friends who made
i loss of our wife.

grandmother easier to bear.
thanks for the food,

flowers and all the acts of kindness.

They are appreciat

Grandsons Terry &a Rocky
4/241

IN MEMORY

IN “O Ine MEMO OF CHERYL

1 LISOD HO PA: “D AWAY ON

APRIL zh No

pa Mast gave me a lesson

ple sort of tuneact few notes, rests and phran
knew I would learn it

Hut He had me play it

4 every kind of key
With vai forms of

In maddening monotony.

over

rhythm

It&#3 only fit for the childre
grumbled to Him one da

Rut He never changed th lesson
“Twas all that I had to play.

Then suddenly, one bright morning:

Up a stairway, hand in hand

And through a great open doorway

He led me, and bade me stan

Liefore me were rows of players
‘Nl ready and poised to play.
To a vacant chair, He led me

With never a word to say.

Defore us re music

Not even a simple
Rut knew at woul
The practicing days were

The melody! it filled heaven

soared to the hixhest
For everyone of the play yers
Were playing it from their heart.

there aele
need none

ver.

On earth - you don&#3 hear such mus
Tit if - every single day,
You work, and learn your lesson.

Then somehow, someday, you may.

WE LOVED HER AND MISS HER

S80 VERY MUCH.

HER PARENTS, BROTHER AND
GRANDPARENTS

4s24/ic

In memory of our dear mother, Viola

Spurlock, who passed away 4 years

ago, April 26, 1965.

Always so true, unselfish and kind,
Few in the world her equal you&# find,

A Beautif life that came to an end,
She died as lived, everyone&#39;

friend.

Sadly missed by her children

The Spurlock Children

4/24/1c

LEGAL NOTICE
Rochester, Indiana: and 5/8&q Ac-

cousticat Tile to be delivered to Men-

tone School. Mentone, Indiana.

Specifications for the above items

oF NOTIC TO BIDDER 01,
arevan file at ihe office of the Super:

SUPPLIES intendent of Schools, Mentone, Ind-
iana.

is hereby given that the
Board of the Tippecanoe

School Corporation, Fulton and
Kosciusko Counties, Indiana, will

receive sealed bids at the office of

the Superintenjent o Schools,

Toe Schoot Board reserves the right
to reject any and all) bids ont to

wnrive any i Warities in ca bids
submitted connect ith the

purchase of the above des crie fuel

tone, Indiana, until § ¢.D.8.T.
e , BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

on the 19th day
‘ S TIPPRCANOR VALLEY SCHOOL.

purchase of #2 Fu Oil to be del- CORPORATION
ivered to Burket School. Burket, Ind-
jana: Coal to be delivered to Raph

School, Akron, indiana, and Talma ATTEST:

School, Rochester, jana: Gosoline Dr. Donald J. VanGilder,

to be delivered Akron School.
Akron, Ind

.
Hurket School, Bur-

ket. Indiana, Mentone School, Men-
tone, Indiana ound

=

Taltma School.

Davis, President

Secretary
:

MENTONE-AKRON NEWS

April 24, 1968

MEN WANTED
SAWHI HAN (handle 1 stack lumber)

We have openings for STUDENTS (energetic, re

liable meles for summer employment.)

W Offe
1-Life, Health, Accident, Surgical, Sick, Hospital,

Occupational Insurance

2-Paid Holidays, Vacations. 3-Liberal Overtime

APPLY: at office week days or Saturday A.M.

PIK LUMB C IN
AKRON, INDIANA

A-1 USED CARS A-1

KERLI MOTO CO
SILVER LAKE PHONE 352-2530

1969 Ford Custom 500 Fordor Sedan
V8 Cruise-O-Matic, Power Steering radio, green & white

1868 Ford Galaxie 500 Fordor Sedan
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, air conditioner, white

1967 Lincoln Continental Fordor Sedan
Fall power, air conditioner, optional interior, white

Ford LTD Fordor Hardtop
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, radio, vinyl roof

beige

Ford LTD Tudor Hardtop
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, radio, vinyl roof white

Ford Fairlane Tudor Sedan
V8, Cruise-Q-Matic, power steering, radio, red

Ford Falcon Futura Tudor

Sports Coupe
6, Cruise-O-Matic, radio, bucket seats, Sauterne Gold

Ford Fairlane 500 Wagon
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, radio, bronze

Ford Country Sedan Wagon
V8. Cruice-O-Matic, power steering, radio, beige

Buick Electra 225 Custom

Tudor Hardtop
Full power air conditioner, radio, dark green

Ford Mustang Tudor Hardtop
V8, Three speed, radio, red, white interior

Ford Fairlane 500 Sports Coupe
V8, Four speed, radio, bucket seats, vinyl roof. green

Ford XL Convertible
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, bucket seats, black

Ford Galaxie 500 Fordor Sedan
V8, Cruise-O-Matic, power steering, turquoise

Ford F100 Pickup
V8, Four speed, radio, all heavy duty. blue

Ford F100 Pickup
|

300 CID 6 cyl, Three speed, custom cab, blue

A FEW OLDER MODELS -

1967

1967

1967

1966

1966

1966

1965

1865

1965

1964

1864

1968

1967

OPEN EVENINGS TILL 7



TVSC Teachers

Cont. from page

classrooms were opened
and examined. No bids

were let, pending final

tabulation of the bids.

The board, bya 4-1 vote

(Goshert voting no) de-

cided to submit a pro-
ject plan for five re-

locatable units to be

placed at the Akron sch-

thus enabliny, all

trom K-12 to re-

the school next

year. The plan would

reduce the number of

students nowenrolled at

Talma, the board said.

Richard Goshert ques-
tioned the appeal that

ordered at last

hts board meeting
and was told that it

would be filed through
an attorney. He ques-

tioned the authority of

the two board members

desipnated to file the

appeal and asked that

the school superintend-
ent ve directed to do

this. His motion died

for the lack of a see-

ond.

The bus drivers, re-

presented by Elgie Van-

derinack, Charles Smoker,
Tim Miller and Leonard

Beiphy spokesman, met

with the board and re-

quested an increase of

Sl per day plus $1 per
day tor the Akron-Talma

trip and SOc for the

Mentone-Talma trip. In
discussion later in

meetings, members

asreed to ofter a 50¢
dav increase and to

no changes in the

Lrips.
Teachers contracts

with Robin Jenkins, Ker-
mit. Rawlston, and Freda
Baker were nepotiated.

Advertising, tor coal,
Gils pas and building,

materials was approved.
Everett Warren was

approved as janitor at

Barket to replace George
Miller and Judy Hively

was approved as treasur-

er otf the corporation.
She will replace Martha

Thompson in this post.
Upen house on the

vuilding, trades houses

was set for May 24 and

ool,

prades
Wain at

Mentone Girls

State Delegates
Kris Hoffer, daughter

of Mr. andMrs. Max Huf-

fer, has been chosen to

represent Mentone High
School at Hoosier Girls

State this summer. She

will be sponsored by the

Mentone Legion Auxili-

ary.
The alternate dele-

pate is Rhonda Yazel,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Harold (Mike) Yazel.

MOTOROLA

and

PHILCO

Sales & Service

Color - Black and white

BAKER’
Jewelry

&

Appliance
Mentone EL 3-4685

i)

importance of Being Earnest

To Be Staged At Mentone

The Importance of Be-

ing Earnest will be pre-
sented by the Mentone

Speech and Dramatics

Club May 2 and 3, 1969.
Curtain time is 8 p.m.

in the Mentone gym.

Tickets are on sale

at 75¢ for adults and

50¢ for students. They
may be purchased in ad-

vance or at the door.

Boys State Delegates From Akron

Bob Bryant

Bob Bryant will rep-
resent Akron High School

at Boys State this sum—

mere He is the son of

Mr. and Mrs. David Bry-

byron Linkey

ant, R. 2, Akron.
Named alternate was

Byron Tinkey, sonof Mr.

and Mrs. Norman Tinkey,
Re 2.

ete FLYING CORNER
Beginning students at

the Mentone Airport, all

members of the Flying
Club, are Doug Ault and
Dean Williams.

Elias Bazzini has com-

pleted all his cross-

country flights and an-

other student, Jerry
Lee, recently soloed.

Harrison Crabill, Ro-

chester, is the instruc-
tor at the local airport.

A former student of

Crabill&#39;s, Jim Bob Ewen,
is assistant operator

at the Fulton County
Airport and is the in-

structor there. He re-

ports that Dr. Wayne
Knochel and Dave Thomp-

son received their pri-
vate pilot’s licenses

Saturday and that Hal
Brooks recently soloed.

Concrete was poured
in the maintenance hang-
er Monday and in the T-

hanger on Tuesday.
New at the airport

this week isa six-pass-
enger Beech Muskateer

Deputy Appointed

Charles M. (Mick) Ev-

ans, 22, Rochester, has
been appointed second
deputy sheriff of Fulton

county by Sheriff Homer
Carr. Evans will suc-

ceed Richard Adamson who
resigned recently.

Akron’s Clocks
Will Advance

Town Clerk
Kendall reminds
residents to advance

their clocks one hour
Sunday to conform with
the state&#39;s uniform time
act.

Merrill

Akron_

CHECK OUR

LOW
,

LOW PRICES!

LY

PLUS PROCESSING ON ROLL ORDERS

DRUGS
AKRON, IND

Thank You

PIE FILLING

Chef Boyardee

Alcoa 9 inch

Keebler Assorted

Toast Crackers

Aqua Net

Hair Spray

Aluminum Pie Plates

Bo-Peep Amonia

Quality Koo

FRAN & JERRY’
ROA 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Mon. thru Sat.

Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

N Parkin Problems
+ Strawberry - Blueberry - Pineapple

can 39¢
2 pack package

Pizza with cheese

ecw, we.

1 oz.

LEMON PLEDGE

Kellegs Amorted

POP TARTS

S muckers Assorted Flavors

ICE CREAM TOPPING

45 oz. can

HI-C Orange or Grape

Parkay Oleo

Bordens 1 Ib. box

COTTAGE CHEESE

1L3 size

-alifornia Oragnes

Slici Bolog lb 69
Boneless Beef

Stew Meat

vox 3 Pork Patties | 69

59¢

3 boxes 99¢
ZI

2/49
a/

2 tb. 49¢

2s5¢

doz. 59¢

lb 69

we ie Grou Chuck I 69




